

Hitachi Content Platform

9.1

Third-Party Copyrights and Licenses

The Appliance Operating System and the Hitachi Content Platform software incorporate third-party software from a number of vendors. This book contains the copyright and license information for that software.

© 2006, 2020 Hitachi Vantara LLC. All rights reserved.

No part of this publication may be reproduced or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic or mechanical, including copying and recording, or stored in a database or retrieval system for commercial purposes without the express written permission of Hitachi, Ltd., or Hitachi Vantara LLC (collectively, "Hitachi"). Licensee may make copies of the Materials, provided that any such copy is: (i) created as an essential step in utilization of the Software as licensed and is used in no other manner; or (ii) used for archival purposes. Licensee may not make any other copies of the Materials. "Materials" mean text, data, photographs, graphics, audio, video, and documents.

Hitachi reserves the right to make changes to this Material at any time without notice and assumes no responsibility for its use. The Materials contain the most current information available at the time of publication.

Some of the features described in the Materials might not be currently available. Refer to the most recent product announcement for information about feature and product availability, or contact Hitachi Vantara LLC at https://support.hitachivantara.com/en_us/contact-us.html.

Notice: Hitachi products and services can be ordered only under the terms and conditions of the applicable Hitachi agreements. The use of Hitachi products is governed by the terms of your agreements with Hitachi Vantara LLC.

By using this software, you agree that you are responsible for:

- 1. Acquiring the relevant consents as may be required under local privacy laws or otherwise from authorized employees and other individuals; and
- 2. Verifying that data continues to be held, retrieved, deleted, or otherwise processed in accordance with relevant laws.

Notice on Export Controls. The technical data and technology inherent in this Document may be subject to U.S. export control laws, including the U.S. Export Administration Act and its associated regulations, and may be subject to export or import regulations in other countries. Reader agrees to comply strictly with all such regulations and acknowledges that Reader has the responsibility to obtain licenses to export, re-export, or import the Document and any Compliant Products.

Hitachi and Lumada are trademarks or registered trademarks of Hitachi, Ltd., in the United States and other countries.

AIX, AS/400e, DB2, Domino, DS6000, DS8000, Enterprise Storage Server, eServer, FICON, FlashCopy, IBM, Lotus, MVS, OS/390, PowerPC, RS6000, S/390, System z9, System z10, Tivoli, z/OS, z9, z10, z13, z/VM, and z/VSE are registered trademarks or trademarks of International Business Machines Corporation.

Active Directory, ActiveX, Bing, Excel, Hyper-V, Internet Explorer, the Internet Explorer logo, Microsoft, the Microsoft Corporate Logo, MS-DOS, Outlook, PowerPoint, SharePoint, Silverlight, SmartScreen, SQL Server, Visual Basic, Visual C++, Visual Studio, Windows, the Windows logo, Windows Azure, Windows PowerShell, Windows Server, the Windows start button, and Windows Vista are registered trademarks or trademarks of Microsoft Corporation. Microsoft product screen shots are reprinted with permission from Microsoft Corporation.

All other trademarks, service marks, and company names in this document or web site are properties of their respective owners.

Copyright and license information for third-party and open source software used in Hitachi Vantara products can be found at https://www.hitachivantara.com/en-us/company/legal.html.

Contents

Preface	7
Intended audience	7
Product version	7
Release notes	
Related documents	
Accessing product documentation	
Getting help	
Comments	10
Chapter 1: Introduction	11
Chapter 2: Unmodified and modified Fedora components	13
Chapter 3: HCP software third-party components	433
Chapter 4: Licenses for third-party components	477
Academic Free License	478
Apache Software License, Version 1.1	482
Apache License, version 2.0	483
Artistic License, version 2.0	
ASM	
Bitstream Vera License	
Boost License	
BSD 3-Clause License	
BSD License	
BSD License (Simplified)	
BSD License (with Advertising)	496

Contents 3

3.0)	497
Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0	506
Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0.1	513
Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.1	520
Common Public License	528
Copyright-only License	533
Creative Commons CCO 1.0 Universal License	. 534
Creative Commons Attribution 2.0 License	.537
Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 2.0 License	. 542
Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 Unported License (CC BY-SA 3.0)	548
Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 License	. 557
effbot License	. 563
Fedora Logos Trademark Permission	.564
Freetype License	565
gfshare License	.569
GNU Free Documentation License	. 569
GNU General Public License, Version 1+ (GPL+)	580
	.581
GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2) with the Classpath Exception	
GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)	
GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)	
GNU General Public License, Version 3+ (GPLv3+)	
GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)	
GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)	
GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1+ (LGPLv2.1+)	
GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)	
GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3+ (LGPLv3+)	
GNU Library General Public License, Version 2 (LGPLv2)	
IEEE and Open Group Documentation License	
IJG License	
ISC License	
JasPer License Version 2.0	
JDOM License	
Lucida License	
MIT License	
Mozilla Public License (MPL), version 1.0 (MPL-1.0)	
Mozilla Public License, Version 1.1	647

4 Contents

Mozilla Public License, Version 2.0	657
ntp License	665
Open Publication License	665
Open Software License, Version 1.0	668
Open Software License, Version 2.1	672
OpenLDAP License	676
OpenSSL and SSLeay Licenses	677
OpenSSL License	680
OpenSymphony Software License, version 1.1	681
Oracle Binary Code License Agreement for Java EE Technologies	682
Oracle Licenses	688
Original SSLeay License	696
PostgreSQL License	698
PHP License, Version 3.0	698
Pynetlinux License	700
Python License	701
Python Software Foundation License, version 2	704
Ruby License	705
Sendmail License	706
Sleepycat License	708
Sun Industry Standards Source License	710
Unicode Character Database License	717
Vim License	717
W3C Software Notice and License	720
zlib License	721
Chapter 5: License exception	723

Contents 5



The Appliance Operating System and the **Hitachi Content Platform** (**HCP**) software incorporate third-party software from a number of vendors. This book contains the copyright and license information for that software.

Intended audience

This book is intended for all HCP users.

Product version

This book applies to release 9.1 or later of HCP.

Release notes

Read the release notes before installing and using this product. They may contain requirements or restrictions that are not fully described in this document or updates or corrections to this document. Release notes are available on Hitachi Vantara Support Connect:

https://knowledge.hitachivantara.com/Documents

Related documents

The following documents contain additional information about Hitachi Content Platform:

 HCP System Management Help — This help system is a comprehensive guide to administering and using an HCP system. The Help describes how to configure, manage, and maintain HCP system-level and tenantlevel features and functionality. The help also describes the properties of

- objects stored in HCP namespaces and explains how to access those objects.
- HCP Tenant Management Help This help system describes how to configure, manage, and maintain HCP namespaces. The help also describes the properties of objects stored in HCP namespaces and explains how to access those objects.
- Managing the Default Tenant and Namespace This book contains complete information for managing the default tenant and namespace in an HCP system. The book provides instructions for changing tenant and namespace settings, configuring the protocols that allow access to the namespace, managing search and indexing, and downloading the installation files for HCP Data Migrator. The book also explains how to work with retention classes and the privileged delete functionality.
- Using the Default Namespace This book describes the file system HCP uses to present the contents of the default namespace. This book provides instructions for using HCP software-supported protocols to store, retrieve, and deleting objects, as well as changing object metadata such as retention and shred settings.
- Installing an HCP System This book describes how to install the software for a new HCP system. It explains what you need to know to configure the system and contains step-by-step instructions for the installation procedure.
- Deploying an HCP VM System on ESXi This book describes how to install and configure an HCP VM system. The book also includes requirements and guidelines for configuring the VMWare[®] environment in which the system is installed.
- Deploying an HCP VM System on KVM This book describes how to install and configure an HCP VM system. The book also includes requirements and guidelines for configuring the KVM environment in which the system is installed.
- Installing an HCP RAIN System Final On-site Setup This book contains instructions for deploying an assembled and configured HCP RAIN system at a customer site. It explains how to make the necessary physical connections and reconfigure the system for the customer computing environment. The book also provides instructions for assembling the components of an HCP RAIN system that was ordered

without a rack and for configuring Hitachi Remote Ops to monitor the nodes in an HCP system.

- Installing an HCP SAIN System Final On-site Setup This book contains instructions for deploying an assembled and configured single-rack HCP SAIN system at a customer site. It explains how to make the necessary physical connections and reconfigure the system for the customer computing environment. It also contains instructions for configuring Hitachi Remote Ops to monitor the nodes in an HCP system.
- Using HCP Data Migrator This bookdescribes how to install and use HCP Data Migrator (HCP DM), a utility that works with HCP. This utility enables you to copy data between local file systems, namespaces in HCP, and earlier HCAP archives. It also supports bulk delete operations and bulk operations to change object metadata. Additionally, it supports associating custom metadata and ACLs with individual objects. The book describes both the interactive Windows interface and the set of command-line tools included in HCP-DM.
- HCP DM Third-Party Copyrights and Licenses This book contains copyright and license information for third-party software distributed with or embedded in HCP Data Migrator.

Accessing product documentation

Product documentation is available on Hitachi Vantara Support Connect: https://knowledge.hitachivantara.com/Documents. Check this site for the most current documentation, including important updates that may have been made after the release of the product.

Getting help

<u>Hitachi Vantara Support Portal</u> is the destination for technical support of products and solutions sold by Hitachi Vantara. To contact technical support, log on to Hitachi Vantara Support Connect for contact information: https://support.hitachivantara.com/en_us/contact-us.html.

<u>Hitachi Vantara Community</u> is a global online community for Hitachi Vantara customers, partners, independent software vendors, employees, and prospects. It is the destination to get answers, discover insights, and make connections. **Join the conversation today!** Go to <u>community.hitachivantara.com/s</u>, register, and complete your profile.



Note: If you purchased your Hitachi Content Platform from a third party, please contact your authorized service provider.

Comments

Please send us your comments on this document:

HCPDocumentationFeedback@HitachiVantara.com

Include the document title and part number, including the revision (for example, -01), and refer to specific sections and paragraphs whenever possible. All comments become the property of Hitachi Vantara LLC.

Thank you!

Introduction

The Appliance Operating System is based on the open source operating system, Fedora 29, from the Fedora Project (http://fedoraproject.org). It also includes several additional open source software packages.

The HCP software incorporates multiple open source software packages and two proprietary third-party components.

Unless otherwise indicated in this book, open source and third-party software is used without modification.

To obtain any of the open source software packages mentioned in this book, please contact:

Project manager, HCP Hitachi Vantara Corporation 2535 Augustine Drive Santa Clara, CA 95054 USA

Hitachi Vantara gratefully acknowledges the contributions of the open source community in the development of the Appliance Operating System and HCP software.

Unmodified and modified Fedora components

This chapter contains a table of unmodified and modified Fedora packages used in the Appliance Operating System. The packages are broken out by the licenses that apply to them. Under each license, the packages are presented in alphabetical order. For each package, the table shows the package version, Fedora release, and copyright (where required). In the Fedora Release column, modified packages are designated by the following suffix: hcpnnn, where nnn corresponds to the Hitachi Content Platform release in which the package was modified.



Note: The Fedora binary distribution on which the Appliance Operating System is based does not provide the required copyright notices for included BSD-licensed software. The copyright notices listed in this chapter were generated using in-house automated processes to scan the source code provided by the Fedora Project. Every effort has been made to find as many of these notices as possible. However, variations in how the notices are expressed in the source code create the possibility that some notices were missed.

If this chapter is missing expected copyright notices, please verify their presence in the Fedora upstream source RPMs. Then notify the HCP product manager of the issue. For the product manager contact information, see "Chapter 1: Introduction" on page 11.

For the text of the licenses identified in this section, see <u>"Chapter 4:</u> Licenses for third-party components" on page 477.

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
(FTL or GPLv2+) and	(FTL or GPLv2+) and BSD and MIT and Public Domain and zlib with acknowledgement					
(see <u>"Freetype License"</u> on page 565, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on						
page 588, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639, see <u>"zlib License"</u> on						
page 721)						

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
freetype	2.9.1	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 George Williams Copyright (C) 1999 - The FreeType Development Team - www.freetype.org Copyright (C) 2003 Huw D M Davies for Codeweavers Copyright (C) 2016 Static Jobs LLC Copyright (C) 2000 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 2016 - 2017 Werner Lemberg Copyright (C) 2001 Michael Pfeiffer Copyright (C) 2010 Cowboy Ben Alman Copyright (C) 2010 Alexander Peslyak and it is hereby released to the Copyright (C) 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 Francesco Zappa Nardelli Copyright (C) 2006 - 2014 Adobe Systems Incorporated Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Catharon Productions Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 Dmitry Timoshkov for Codeweavers Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1989 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2018 write (///)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 Jean- loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 The FreeType Project is David Turner Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 Jean- loup Gailly

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
(GPL+ or Artistic) and (GPLv2+ or Artistic) and BSD and Public Domain and UCD (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "Artistic License, version 2.0"				
		se, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" se License" on page 717)	on page 588, see <u>"BSD License"</u>	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-interpreter	5.28.2	435.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Canon Research Centre Europe (CRE) Copyright (C) 2005 Joshua Hoblitt Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Matthijs van Duin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Neil Bowers Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Steve Hay All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Aristotle Pagaltzis Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2003 _uri_split taken from URI::Split Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Bradford Appleton All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Stephen McCamant All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Andy Armstrong C andy@hexten.net All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 Sullivan Beck All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Tim Jenness Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 Eric Young - see README for more details Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OS/2 port Raymond Chen Kai Uwe Rommel Copyright (C) 1992 This is an unpublished work Helios Software GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 H.Merijn Brand Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Allison Randal Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Rob Brown All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor mshelor@cpan.org Copyright (C) 1984 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Doug MacEachern and Jon Orwant All Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 This module is - Jos Boumans Copyright (C) 2001 Tim Jenness All Rights Reserved This program is Copyright (C) 1996 - 2017 Gurusamy Sarathy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Eryq All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 Mark Allen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 - 2007 (Anno Siegel) Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden and Ricardo Signes Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Bjoern Hoehrmann bjoern@hoehrmann.de Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Perl is Copyright (C) 2002 COPYRIGHT 2000-01 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1990 MS-DOS port Diomidis Spinellis) Copyright (C) 1995 Your Name All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Phoenix Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 Marek Rouchal All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Douglas E Wegscheid All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 ZeeGee Software Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes tom@compton.nu Copyright (C) 2002 Your Name your@address.domain

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 RSA Data Security Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland- Moritz mhx@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland- Moritz Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2015 Charles Bailey and others Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 RCS Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2000 Joe Smith Joe.Smith@inwap.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 1995 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Andrew Main (Zefram) zefram@fysh.org Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 10 and is The Perl Journal It appears courtesy Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Nick Ing-Simmons Copyright (C) 2012 Kurt Starsinic kstarsinic@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1995 Graham Barr & Nick Ing-Simmons All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Universitat Dortmund all rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland- Moritz Copyright (C) 2007 Brandon L Black Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Additional code Matt Trout and David Golden Copyright (C) 2016 Russ Allbery eagle@eyrie.org Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) of the C code in this library are the Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Stephen McCamant Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Reini Urban All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 OReilly Media Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2013 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 This software is David Golden Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 cPanel Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes EltFtom@compton.nuEgt Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Tom Christiansen Nathan Torkington and Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 perl5 porters Copyright (C) 2001 - 2017 SADAHIRO@cpan.org This module is Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Version 1.x Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 Additions Charles Bailey Permission is granted Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 the Perl 5 Porters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Malcolm Beattie Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Ken Williams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Marek Rouchal Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Sullivan Beck Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden Ricardo Signes Adam Kennedy and Contributors Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Steve Peters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Tim Jenness and the UK Particle Physics and Astronomy Research Council Copyright (C) 2013 Chris williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 David Muir Sharnoff

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 the Perl 5 Porters Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 2001 Michael Hennecke (Locale::Currency) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 All files are Nokia all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 Jon Orwant All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Symbol shortening Craig A Berry Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Paul Marquess All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Russ Allbery rra@stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 Richard Clamp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2002 Version 5 port Andreas Kaiser Ilya Zakharevich) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 32350 and GNU GPLd Nicholas Nethercote et al Copyright (C) 2005 - 2011 Graham Barr All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 Damian Conway All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 Tom Horsley All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Sean M Burke All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Alexander Smishlajev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 This software is Ilya Zakharevich Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Elizabeth Mattijsen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2016 For this file Unicode Inc. Copyright (C) 2016 For this file Unicode Inc. Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim Jenness Christian Soeller Hugo van der Sanden Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 This software is - Graham Barr & Dave Rolsky Copyright (C) 1999 Tuomas J Lukka lukka@iki.fi All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 This module is SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2003 CTie::File version 0.96 is Mark Jason Dominus Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Michael G Schwern Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 H.Merijn Brand (m)12 22-09-2012

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
			Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 brian d foy All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Original code Ken Williams Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2016 This software is Christian Hansen Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 Richard Foley richard.foley@rfi.net Copyright (C) 1991 1991-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Joshua Nathaniel Pritikin Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Leon Timmermans Copyright (C) 2011 Revilo Reegiles Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2015 Larry Wall and others	
(GPL+ or Artistic) and Artistic 2.0 and UCD (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "Artistic License, version 2.0" on page 487, see "Unicode Character Database License" on page 717)				
perl-Encode	2.98	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2002 Your Name your@address.domain Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
(see <u>"GNU General I</u>	(GPL+ or Artistic) and BSD (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "Artistic License, version 2.0" on page 487, see "BSD License" on page 495)				
perl-PathTools	3.75	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 the Perl 5 Porters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) of the C code in this library are the Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland- Moritz		
(GPL+ or Artistic) and FSFAP (see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)"</u> on page 581, see <u>"Artistic License, version 2.0"</u> on page 487)					
perl-podlators	4.12	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2001 - 2019 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Russ Allbery eagle@eyrie.org		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
(GPL+ or Artistic) and HSRL and MIT and UCD				
(see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "Artistic License, version 2.0"				
on page 487, see "MIT License" on page 639, see "Unicode Character Database License" on page 717)				

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-libs	5.28.2	435.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Canon Research Centre Europe (CRE) Copyright (C) 2005 Joshua Hoblitt Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Matthijs van Duin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Neil Bowers Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Steve Hay All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Aristotle Pagaltzis Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2003 _uri_split taken from URI::Split Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Bradford Appleton All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Stephen McCamant All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Marek Rouchal (and borrowing code Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Andy Armstrong C andy@hexten.net All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Sullivan Beck All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Sullivan Beck All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 2017 This software is Ken Williams Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 Eric Young - see README for more details Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OS/2 port Raymond Chen Kai Uwe Rommel Copyright (C) 1992 This is an unpublished work Helios Software GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 H.Merijn Brand Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Allison Randal Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Rob Brown All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor mshelor@cpan.org Copyright (C) 1984 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Doug MacEachern and Jon Orwant All Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 This module is - Jos Boumans Copyright (C) 2001 Tim Jenness All Rights Reserved This program is Copyright (C) 1996 - 2017 Gurusamy Sarathy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Eryq All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 Mark Allen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 - 2007 (Anno Siegel) Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden and Ricardo Signes Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Bjoern Hoehrmann bjoern@hoehrmann.de Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Perl is Copyright (C) 2002 COPYRIGHT 2000-01 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1990 MS-DOS port Diomidis Spinellis) Copyright (C) 1995 Your Name All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Phoenix Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Douglas E Wegscheid All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Douglas E Wegscheid All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 ZeeGee Software Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes tom@compton.nu Copyright (C) 2002 Your Name your@address.domain

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 RSA Data Security Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland- Moritz mhx@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland- Moritz Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2015 Charles Bailey and others Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 RCS Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2000 Joe Smith Joe.Smith@inwap.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 1995 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Andrew Main (Zefram) zefram@fysh.org Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 10 and is The Perl Journal It appears courtesy Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Nick Ing-Simmons Copyright (C) 2012 Kurt Starsinic kstarsinic@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1995 Graham Barr & Nick Ing-Simmons All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Graham Barr & Nick Ing-Simmons All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Universitat Dortmund all rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland- Moritz Copyright (C) 2007 Brandon L Black Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Additional code Matt Trout and David Golden Copyright (C) 2016 Russ Allbery eagle@eyrie.org Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) of the C code in this library are the Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Stephen McCamant Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Reini Urban All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 OReilly Media Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2013 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 This software is David Golden Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 cPanel Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes EltFtom@compton.nuEgt Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Tom Christiansen Nathan Torkington and Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 perl5 porters Copyright (C) 2001 - 2017 SADAHIRO@cpan.org This module is Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Version 1.x Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 Additions Charles Bailey Permission is granted Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 the Perl 5 Porters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Malcolm Beattie Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Ken Williams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Marek Rouchal Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Sullivan Beck Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden Ricardo Signes Adam Kennedy and Contributors Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Steve Peters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Tim Jenness and the UK Particle Physics and Astronomy Research Council Copyright (C) 2013 Chris williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 David Muir Sharnoff

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 the Perl 5 Porters Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 2001 Michael Hennecke (Locale::Currency) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 All files are Nokia all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 Jon Orwant All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Symbol shortening Craig A Berry Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Paul Marquess All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Russ Allbery rra@stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 Richard Clamp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2002 Version 5 port Andreas Kaiser Ilya Zakharevich) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 Damian Conway All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 Tom Horsley All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Sean M Burke All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Alexander Smishlajev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 This software is Ilya Zakharevich Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Elizabeth Mattijsen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2016 For this file Unicode Inc. Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim Jenness Christian Soeller Hugo van der Sanden Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 This software is - Graham Barr & Dave Rolsky Copyright (C) 1999 Tuomas J Lukka lukka@iki.fi All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 This module is SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2003 CTie::File version 0.96 is Mark Jason Dominus Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Michael G Schwern Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 H.Merijn Brand (m)12 22-09-2012

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 brian d foy All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Original code Ken Williams Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2016 This software is Christian Hansen Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 Richard Foley richard.foley@rfi.net Copyright (C) 1991 1991-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Joshua Nathaniel Pritikin Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Leon Timmermans Copyright (C) 2011 Revilo Reegiles Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2015 Larry Wall and others
			ee "Artistic License, version 2.0"
perl-MIME-Base64	3.15	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore)
(GPLv2+ or AFL) an (see <u>"GNU General I</u> page 478)		+ <u>(GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588	3, see <u>"Academic Free License"</u> on
dbus	1.12.12	1.fc29	
dbus-common	1.12.12	1.fc29	
dbus-daemon	1.12.12	1.fc29	
dbus-libs	1.12.12	1.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
dbus-tools	1.12.12	1.fc29			
	Public License, Version 2		3, see "GNU Lesser General Public icense, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on		
libidn2	2.2.0	1.fc29			
(GPLv3+ and ASL 2 (see <u>"GNU General I</u> on page 483)		(GPLv3)" on page 589, se	ee <u>"Apache License, version 2.0"</u>		
rsyslog	8.1910.0	1.fc29			
(see <u>"GNU Lesser G</u>	(LGPLv3+ or GPLv2+) and GPLv3+ (see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)" on page 616, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)				
libksba	1.3.5	8.fc29			
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		478, see <u>"GNU General Public</u>		
python2- simplejson	3.16.0	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2006 Bob Ippolito All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Bob Ippolito Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 This license is Lawrence E Rosen All rights reserved Permission is hereby granted to copy and distribute this license without modification This license may not be modified without the express written permission of its owner		

Раскаде	version	redora Kelease	Copyright		
ASL 1.1 and ASL 2.0 and BSD and BSD with advertising and GPL+ and GPL v 2 and GPL v 2 with exceptions and IJG and LGPL v 2+ and MIT and MPL v 2.0 and Public Domain and W3C and zlib					
(see "Apache Softwa	are License, Version 1.1"	on page 482, see <u>"Apach</u>	e License, version 2.0" on		
page 483, see "BSD	License" on page 495, se	ee <u>"BSD License (with Adv</u>	vertising)" on page 496, see "GNU		
General Public Licen	General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+				
(GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)" on page 605,					
see "IJG License" on page 632, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on					
page 604, see "MIT	<u>License"</u> on page 639, se	e <u>"W3C Software Notice a</u>	and License" on page 720, see		
"zlib License" on pac	ge 721)				

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
java-1.8.0- openjdk	1.8.0.232.b09	0.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2015 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Compaq Computer Corporation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 dnl Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 freebxml freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 originally based on software Lotus Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Hewlett- Packard Company Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Ludovic Rousseau ludovic.rousseau@free.fr Copyright (C) 1991 - 1998 This software is Thomas G Lane Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 2009 D.E Shaw All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2016 SAP SE and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2019 Goldman Soberhumer Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 - freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Goldman Sachs International All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Goldman Sachs International All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp and others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 Stephen Colebourne & Michael Nascimento Santos

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 @author Oracle Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2019 The Apache Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1997 The Open Group Research Institute All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2009 - 2016 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 SAP AG All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 International Business Machines Corporation and Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Instituto de Pesquisas Eldorado All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Oracle Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Bitstream Inc All Rights Reserved Bitstream Vera is Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Mij mij@bitchx.it Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 David Corcoran corcoran@musclecard.com Copyright (C) 1997 The GIFLIB distribution is Eric S Raymond Copyright (C) 2018 - 2019 Cosmin Truta

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 earthian@tama.or.jp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 International Business Machines Corporation and others Copyright (C) 2001 freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Google Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd Copyright (C) 1988 AT&T Copyright (C) 2013 - 2019 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 O All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Distributed under Copyright (C) 1993 - 2005 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 - 2014 (Portions) IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2006 Project X0213 All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2009 Oracle and/or its affiliates and Stanford University Copyright (C) 2012 - 2019 SAP SE All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 SAP AG All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2004 The XFree86 Project Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2000 - 2004 World Wide Web Consortium

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 REM Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2003 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 INRIA France Telecom Copyright (C) 2006 Tavmjong Bah All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Marti Maria Saguer Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are Copyright (C) 2011 Hewlett- Packard Company All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1997 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp and others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1994 Hewlett- Packard Co Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Daisuke Okajima and Kohsuke Kawaguchi Copyright (C) 2016 Linaro Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2004 The Apache Software Foundation or its licensors Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd All

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 National Electronics and Computer Technology Center Copyright (C) 1995 - 2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 / Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 JetBrains s.r.o Copyright (C) 2017 JetBrains s.r.o Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Goldman Sachs Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean- loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger are derived from libpng-0.88 Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 Markus Oberhumer & Laszlo Molnar Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are derived from Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 originally based on software International Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 UPX is Laszlo Molnar

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 The Cryptix Foundation Limited Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2019 Google and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Taligent Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1982 The Royal Institute Thai Royal Government Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 SAP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 The Apache Software Foundation All rights Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Paul R Holser Jr Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 define U_COPYRIGHT_STRING IBM Corp and Others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Bitstream Inc All Rights Reserved Bitstream Vera Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) Colin Plumb All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 IBM Corp All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 UPX is Markus Franz Xaver Johannes Oberhumer Copyright (C) 2003 Wily Technology Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 David Corcoran corcoran@linuxnet.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 (Portions) IBM Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 The Khronos Group Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2014 Ludovic Rousseau Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 2009 SAP All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp and Others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2019 Huawei Technologies Co Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Distributed under Copyright (C) 1996 Netscape Communications Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Hewlett Packard Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 INRIA France Telecom All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
java-1.8.0- openjdk-devel	1.8.0.232.b09	0.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2015 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Compaq Computer Corporation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 dnl Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 freebxml freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 originally based on software Lotus Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Hewlett- Packard Company Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Ludovic Rousseau ludovic.rousseau@free.fr Copyright (C) 1991 - 1998 This software is Thomas G Lane Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 2009 D.E Shaw All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2016 SAP SE and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2009 Goldman Soberhumer Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 - freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Goldman Sachs International All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp and others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 Stephen Colebourne & Michael Nascimento Santos

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 @author Oracle Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2019 The Apache Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1997 The Open Group Research Institute All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2009 - 2016 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 SAP AG All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 International Business Machines Corporation and Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Instituto de Pesquisas Eldorado All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Oracle Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Bitstream Inc All Rights Reserved Bitstream Vera is Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Mij mij@bitchx.it Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 David Corcoran corcoran@musclecard.com Copyright (C) 1997 The GIFLIB distribution is Eric S Raymond Copyright (C) 2018 - 2019 Cosmin Truta

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 earthian@tama.or.jp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 International Business Machines Corporation and others Copyright (C) 2001 freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Google Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd Copyright (C) 1988 AT&T Copyright (C) 2013 - 2019 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 - 2019 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 IO All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Distributed under Copyright (C) 1993 - 2005 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 - 2014 (Portions) IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2016 Project X0213 All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2009 Oracle and/or its affiliates and Stanford University Copyright (C) 2012 - 2019 SAP SE All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 SAP AG All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2004 The XFree86 Project Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2000 - 2004 World Wide Web Consortium

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 REM Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2003 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 INRIA France Telecom Copyright (C) 2006 Tavmjong Bah All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Marti Maria Saguer Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are Copyright (C) 2011 Hewlett- Packard Company All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 France Télécom Copyright (C) 1997 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp and others All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1994 Hewlett- Packard Co Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Daisuke Okajima and Kohsuke Kawaguchi Copyright (C) 2016 Linaro Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 The Apache Software Foundation or its licensors Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd All

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 National Electronics and Computer Technology Center Copyright (C) 1995 - 2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 / Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 JetBrains s.r.o Copyright (C) 2017 JetBrains s.r.o Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Goldman Sachs Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean- loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger are derived from libpng-0.88 Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 Markus Oberhumer & Laszlo Molnar Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are derived from Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 originally based on software International Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 UPX is Laszlo Molnar

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 The Cryptix Foundation Limited Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2019 Google and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Taligent Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1982 The Royal Institute Thai Royal Government Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 SAP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 The Apache Software Foundation All rights Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Paul R Holser Jr Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 define U_COPYRIGHT_STRING IBM Corp and Others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Bitstream Inc All Rights Reserved Bitstream Vera Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) Colin Plumb All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 IBM Corp All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 UPX is Markus Franz Xaver Johannes Oberhumer Copyright (C) 2003 Wily Technology Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 David Corcoran corcoran@linuxnet.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 (Portions) IBM Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 The Khronos Group Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2014 Ludovic Rousseau Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 2009 SAP All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp and Others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Graz University of Technology All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2017 - 2009 Apple Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2019 Huawei Technologies Co Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Distributed under Copyright (C) 1996 Netscape Communications Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Hewlett Packard Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 INRIA France Telecom All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
java-1.8.0- openjdk-headless	1.8.0.232.b09	0.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2015 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Compaq Computer Corporation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 dnl Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 freebxml freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 originally based on software Lotus Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Hewlett- Packard Company Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Ludovic Rousseau ludovic.rousseau@free.fr Copyright (C) 1991 - 1998 This software is Thomas G Lane Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 2009 D.E Shaw All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2016 SAP SE and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2012 Sparkle.org and Andy Matuschak Copyright (C) 2019 Goldman Soberhumer Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 - freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Goldman Sachs International All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Goldman Sachs International All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp and others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 Stephen Colebourne & Michael Nascimento Santos

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 @author Oracle Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2019 The Apache Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1997 The Open Group Research Institute All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2009 - 2016 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 SAP AG All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 International Business Machines Corporation and Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Instituto de Pesquisas Eldorado All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Oracle Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Bitstream Inc All Rights Reserved Bitstream Vera is Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Mij mij@bitchx.it Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 David Corcoran corcoran@musclecard.com Copyright (C) 1997 The GIFLIB distribution is Eric S Raymond Copyright (C) 2018 - 2019 Cosmin Truta

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 earthian@tama.or.jp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 International Business Machines Corporation and others Copyright (C) 2001 freebxml.org All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Google Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd Copyright (C) 1988 AT&T Copyright (C) 2013 - 2019 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 IO All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Distributed under Copyright (C) 1993 - 2005 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 - 2014 (Portions) IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 - 2014 (Portions) IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2006 Project X0213 All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2009 Oracle and/or its affiliates and Stanford University Copyright (C) 2012 - 2019 SAP SE All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 SAP AG All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2004 The XFree86 Project Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2000 - 2004 World Wide Web Consortium

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 REM Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2003 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 INRIA France Telecom Copyright (C) 2006 Tavmjong Bah All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Marti Maria Saguer Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are Copyright (C) 2011 Hewlett- Packard Company All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1997 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp and others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Daisuke Okajima and Kohsuke Kawaguchi Copyright (C) 2016 Linaro Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 - 2004 The Apache Software Foundation or its licensors Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd All

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 National Electronics and Computer Technology Center Copyright (C) 1995 - 2019 The PNG Reference Library Authors Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 / Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 JetBrains s.r.o Copyright (C) 2017 JetBrains s.r.o Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Goldman Sachs Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean- loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger are derived from libpng-0.88 Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 Markus Oberhumer & Laszlo Molnar Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are derived from Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 originally based on software International Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 UPX is Laszlo Molnar

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 The Cryptix Foundation Limited Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2019 Google and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Taligent Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1982 The Royal Institute Thai Royal Government Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 SAP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 IBM Corp - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 The Apache Software Foundation All rights Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Paul R Holser Jr Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 define U_COPYRIGHT_STRING IBM Corp and Others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Bitstream Inc All Rights Reserved Bitstream Vera Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) Colin Plumb All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 IBM Corp All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Skip Balk All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 IBM Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 UPX is Markus Franz Xaver Johannes Oberhumer Copyright (C) 2003 Wily Technology Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 David Corcoran corcoran@linuxnet.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 (Portions) IBM Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 The Khronos Group Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2014 Ludovic Rousseau Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 2009 SAP All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 IBM Corp and Others - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Graz University of Technology All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2019 Huawei Technologies Co Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Distributed under Copyright (C) 1996 Netscape Communications Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Hewlett Packard Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 INRIA France Telecom All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
AVAGO Technologie.	S		
storcli	007.0518.0000.0000	1	
BSD (see <u>"BSD License"</u>	on page 495)		
bzip2	1.0.6	28.fc29	Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward. Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 American Mathematical Society Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward jseward@bzip.org Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 documentation are Julian R Seward All
bzip2-libs	1.0.6	28.fc29	Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward. Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 American Mathematical Society Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward jseward@bzip.org Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 documentation are Julian R Seward All
copy-jdk-configs	3.7	2.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
file	5.34	15.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2005 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1984 - 1998 387 string Copyright (C) 1986 - 1999 Ian F Darwin Toronto Canada Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Christos Zoulas Copyright (C) 2001 Martin Pool You may do whatever you want with Copyright (C) 2006 often string that starts like 251 The Monotype Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 Christos Zoulas Copyright (C) 2003 Andrew Tridgell You may do whatever you want with Copyright (C) 2003 Andrew Tridgell You may do whatever you want with Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 David TAILLANDIER Copyright (C) 1996 Ignatios Souvatzis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1986 - 1995 Ian F Darwin

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
file-libs	5.34	15.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2005 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1984 - 1998 387 string Copyright (C) 1986 - 1999 Ian F Darwin Toronto Canada Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Christos Zoulas Copyright (C) 2001 Martin Pool You may do whatever you want with Copyright (C) 2006 often string that starts like 251 The Monotype Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 Christos Zoulas Copyright (C) 2003 Andrew Tridgell You may do whatever you want with Copyright (C) 2003 Andrew Tridgell You may do whatever you want with Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 David TAILLANDIER Copyright (C) 1996 Ignatios Souvatzis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1986 - 1995 Ian F Darwin

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
fipscheck	1.5.0	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2016 Andrew Cagney Copyright (C) 2008 - 2013 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved
fipscheck-lib	1.5.0	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2016 Andrew Cagney Copyright (C) 2008 - 2013 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
gc	7.6.4	4.fc29	Copyright (C) 1991 - 1996 Xerox Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2005 Hewlett-Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Fergus Henderson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Andrei Polushin Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Hewlett-Packard All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Hewlett-Packard Company All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Hewlett-Packard Development Company Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Silicon Graphics All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 - 1989 Hans-J Boehm Alan J Demers Copyright (C) 2011 Ludovic Courtes Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
ipmitool	1.8.18	10.hcp820	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Aladdin Enterprises All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 Pigeon Point Systems All right reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2004 Dell Computers All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 Hewlett- Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 2016 Pentair Technical Products All right reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Sun Microsystems Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Pigeon Point Systems All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 Kontron Canada Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2005 International Business Machines Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Dell Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Dell Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2014 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Red Hat Software Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Zdenek Styblik All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2015 American Megatrends Inc Copyright (C) 2013 - 2004 Fredrik Ohrn All Rights Reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2005 Tyan Computer Corp All Rights Reserved
javapackages- filesystem	5.3.0	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 INRIA France Telecom Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 JPackage Project

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libarchive	3.3.3	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2003 - 2007 Kees Zeelenberg Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 Yann Collet Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 Andres Mejia Copyright (C) 1996 - 2008 (Portions) PostgreSQL Global Development Group Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 Joerg Sonnenberger Copyright (C) 2014 Michihiro NAKAJIMA Copyright (C) 2014 Trevor Drake Copyright (C) 2018 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2010 Joerg Sonnenberger Copyright (C) 2012 Ondrej Holy Copyright (C) 2012 Ondrej Holy Copyright (C) 2014 Sebastian Freundt Copyright (C) 2015 Graham Percival Copyright (C) 2015 Graham Percival Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Mike Kazantsev Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Mike Kazantsev Copyright (C) 2008 Jaakko Heinonen Copyright (C) 2008 Jaakko Heinonen Copyright (C) 2008 Alexander Neundorf neundorf@kde.org Copyright (C) 2002 Thomas Moestl tmm@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2003 Thomas Moestl tmm@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2016 - 2017 Martin Matuska Copyright (C) 2016 - 2017 Martin Matuska Copyright (C) 2016 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2016 Peter Wu Copyright (C) 2016 Peter Wu Copyright (C) 2007 Kai Wang

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 Sean Purcell Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Mike Kazantsev Copyright (C) 2012 Michhiro NAKAJIMA Copyright (C) 2009 Andreas Henriksson andreas@fatal.se Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Tim Kientzle Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2013 Konrad Kleine Copyright (C) 2013 Konrad Kleine Copyright (C) 2010 - 2007 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 libarchive Project Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 Tim Kientzle and Miklos Vajna Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2016 - 2017 Martin Matuska Copyright (C) 2016 - 2017 Martin Matuska Copyright (C) 2014 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2018 The FreeBSD Foundation Copyright (C) 2018 The FreeBSD Foundation Copyright (C) 2014 Kevin Locke Copyright (C) 2003 Peter Stuge stuge-mdoc2man@cdy.org Copyright (C) 2015 Okhotnikov Kirill Copyright (C) 2017 Phillip Berndt Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 author(s)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2010 Nokia Corporation and/or its subsidiary (-ies) Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2006 Rudolf Marek SYSGO s.r.o Copyright (C) 2013 Marek Kubica
libedit	3.1	24.20170329cvs.fc29	Copyright (C) 2006 Aleksey Cheusov Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 Ingo Schwarze schwarze@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2003 Peter Stuge stuge-mdoc2man@cdy.org Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1997 - 2014 The NetBSD Foundation Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libevent	2.1.8	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2012 iSEC Partners Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@monkey.org Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Nick Mathewson and Niels Provos Copyright (C) 2010 Chris Davis Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Niels Provos Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2007 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2002 Christopher Clark Copyright (C) 2002 Christopher Clark Copyright (C) 2003 Michael A Davis mike@datanerds.net Copyright (C) 2012 Ross Lagerwall rosslagerwall@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 Ross Lagerwall rosslagerwall@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest_macros.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest_macros.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.c Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.c Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 Maxim Yegorushkin maxim.yegorushkin@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2005 Nick Mathewson Implementation logic is adapted from code Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2010 BitTorrent Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libffi	3.1	18.fc29	Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffitarget.h - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffi.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2014 win32.S - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2011 tile.S - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 2008 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2001 John Beniton Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 win32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Kyle Moffett Copyright (C) 2011 Kyle Moffett Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 prep_ cif.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 sysv.S - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 darwin.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2010 Rhys Ulerich rhys.ulerich@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2010 CodeSourcery Copyright (C) 2010 CodeSourcery Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 ffi.c - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alan Hourihane Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 unix.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - Bo Thorsen bo@suse.de Copyright (C) 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 raw_ api.c - Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2005 Axis Communications AB Copyright (C) 2006 hpux32.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 ffi.c - Software AG Copyright (C) 2010 gentramp.sh - Plausible Labs Cooperative Inc Copyright (C) 1998 sysv.S - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 ffi.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 libffi - Anthony Green Red Hat Inc and others Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2002 Roger Sayle Copyright (C) 2002 Roger Sayle Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 darwin_closure.S - Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2000 darwin.S - John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2000 darwin.S - John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2008 Björn König Copyright (C) 2013 Mentor Graphics Copyright (C) 2013 Mentor Graphics Copyright (C) 2004 ffi.c - Renesas Technology

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Free Software Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 2012 Thorsten Glaser Copyright (C) 2012 Thorsten Glaser Copyright (C) 2009 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1998 ffi.c - Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 sysv.S - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 freebsd.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2009 sysv.S - Bradley Smith brad@brad- smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 1998 Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2013 ffi64.c - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 o32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 v8.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 v9.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Andreas Schwab Copyright (C) 1998 - 1998 types.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 sysv.h - Jakub Jelinek jakub@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2003 sysv.h - Jakub Jelinek jakub@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 ia64_flags.h - Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2000 sysv.S - Software AG Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Imagination Technologies Copyright (C) 2001 John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Plausible Labs Cooperative Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 osf.S - Red Hat Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 ffi_common.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2011 libffi @VERSION@ - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 ffi.c - Anthony Green

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2013 Miodrag Vallat miod@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2013 unix64.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2006 darwin64.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 eabi.S - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2000 Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 aix_ closure.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Ranjit Mathew Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_sysv.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_ powerpc.h - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi powerpc.h - IBM Copyright (C) 2009 Daniel Witte Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Tensilica Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libnfsidmap	2.3.3	4.rc2.hcp910	Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Red Hat Jeff Layton jlayton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1984 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Oracle All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 Jeffrey A Uphoff Copyright (C) 2010 Bryan Schumaker bjschuma@netapp.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Jeff Layton jlayton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2008 David Härdeman david@hardeman.nu Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Olaf Kirch Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Olaf Kirch okir@monad.swb.de Copyright (C) 2006 Amit Gud agud@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Oracle All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@monkey.org Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Red Hat Inc nfs@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 Kevin Coffman kwc@umich.edu Copyright (C) 2002 Bruce Fields bfields@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 Olaf Kirch okir@suse.de Copyright (C) 1993 Rick Sladkey jrs@world.std.com Copyright (C) 1993 Rick Sladkey jrs@world.std.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Archivas All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Niklas Hallqvist All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 J Bruce Fields bfields@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust Copyright (C) 1988 - 1990 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 J Bruce Fields bfields@umich.edu Copyright (C) 2006 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 2014 David Hrdeman david@hardeman.nu Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Andy Adamson andros@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 1995 - 2006 Olaf Kirch okir@suse.de Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat nfs@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust trond.myklebust@fys.uio.no Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust trond.myklebust@fys.uio.no Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Olaf Kirch okir@monad.swb.de Copyright (C) 1987 Sun Microsytsems Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2008 Oracle Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 EMC Corporation Haiying Tang Tang Haiying@emc.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Chuck Lever chuck.lever@oracle.com Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Chuck Lever cel@netapp.com Copyright (C) 2003 Neil Brown neilb@cse.unsw.edu.au Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libuuid	2.32.1	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2010 Jeroen Oortwijn oortwijn@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 Miquel van Smoorenburg miquels@cistron.nl Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2010 Michael Krapp Copyright (C) 2017 Hewlett Packard Enterprise Development LP Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Karl Eichwalder Copyright (C) 2009 Corentin Chary corentincj@iksaif.net Copyright (C) 2013 Rolf Fokkens rolf@fokkens.nl Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1992 A V Le Blanc (LeBlanc@mcc.ac.uk) Copyright (C) 2000 abandoned Niels Kristian Bech Jensen nkbj@image.dk Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Juliane Holzt kju -at- fqdn.org Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 Philipp Marek philipp.marek@linbit.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 Philipp Marek philipp.marek@linbit.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Todos los derechos reservados. Copyright (C) 2004 Nilgün Belma Bugüner Copyright (C) 2004 Nilgün Belma Bugüner Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Andreas Dilger adilger@sun.com Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 - Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1998 Danek Duvall duvall@alumni.princeton.edu Copyright (C) 2004 Robert Love Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Wszelkie prawa zastrzeżone. Copyright (C) 1995 Andries E Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2012 Andy Lutomirski luto@amacapital.net Copyright (C) 2012 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2007 SUSE LINUX Products GmbH Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Lauri Nurmi lanurmi@iki.fi Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 The Open Group Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Ondrej Oprala ooprala@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 Hewlett-Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1988 Mark Nudleman Copyright (C) 1994 - 2005 Jeff Tranter (tranter@pobox.com) Copyright (C) 1999 Andreas Dilger and Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1992 - 1997 Michael K Johnson johnsonm@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Santiago Vila Doncel sanvila@unex.es Copyright (C) 2014 Kevin Cernekee cernekee@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2019 Bastian Friedrich bastian.friedrich@collax.com Copyright (C) 2009 Marcel Holtmann marcel@holtmann.org Copyright (C) 2009 Marcel Holtmann marcel@holtmann.org Copyright (C) 2008 Hayden A James (hayden.james@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 2008 Rayden A James (hayden.james@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 2008 Rayden A James (hayden.james@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 2008 Rayden A James (hayden.james@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 2016 SUSE Linux GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2014 Frodo Looijaard frodo@frodo.looijaard.name

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 Roy Peled the.roy.peled -at- gmail Copyright (C) 2016 Igor Gnatenko i.gnatenko.brain@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Miquel van Smoorenburg Copyright (C) 1980 - 1987 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2012 Milan Broz mbroz@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2008 Cai Qian qcai@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Stanislav Brabec sbrabec@suse.cz Copyright (C) 2017 Sami Kerola Copyright (C) 2017 Sami Kerola Copyright (C) 2017 Sami Kerola Copyright (C) 2009 Mikhail Gusarov dottedmag@dottedmag.net Copyright (C) 2007 Matthias Koenig mkoenig@suse.de Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Kareil Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2012 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Nuernberg Copyright (C) 2012 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Nuernberg Copyright (C) 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc og nedenstående oversættere Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Eric Biederman ebiederm@xmission.com Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Pali Rohár pali.rohar@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Pali Rohár pali.rohar@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Pali Rohár pali.rohar@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 Philipp Thomas pth@suse.de Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 Philipp Thomas pth@suse.de Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 _(Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved.)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2010 Andrew Nayenko resver@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 Werner Almesberger Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Andries Brouwer Copyright (C) 2017 Masatake YAMATO yamato@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 - 2015 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2013 Alejandro Martinez Ruiz alex@nowcomputing.com Copyright (C) 2009 Johannes Berg johannes@sipsolutions.net Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1991 - 2004 Miquel van Smoorenburg Copyright (C) 2014 Federico Simoncelli fsimonce@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1998 Andrea Arcangeli andrea@e-mind.com Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Werner Fink werner@suse.de Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Alle rechten voorbehouden. Copyright (C) 2014 Timofey Titovets Nefelim4ag@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2017 Rafał Miłecki rafal@milecki.pl Copyright (C) 2010 Rosetta Contributors and Canonical Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 - 2005 Thorsten Kukuk Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2015 Karel Zak ooprala@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2019 Tim Gardner tim.gardner@canonical.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Seagate Technology PLC Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Hommey mh@glandium.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2014 Elrond Elrond@Wunder-Nett.org Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 H Peter Anvin - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Linus Torvalds Copyright (C) 2016 David Sterba dsterba@suse.cz Copyright (C) 1992 - 1997 Michael K Johnson johnsonm@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Todos os diritos reservados. Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Jason Borden jborden@bluehost.com Copyright (C) 2018 Vaclav Dolezal vdolezal@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Sami Kerola kerolasa@iki.fi Copyright (C) 1992 Rik Faith (faith@cs.unc.edu) Copyright (C) 1994 Kevin E Martin (martin@cs.unc.edu) Copyright (C) 2010 Hajime Taira htaira@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2013 Eric Sandeen sandeen@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Jiro SEKIBA jir@unicus.jp Copyright (C) 1997 - 2005 copy it it is Frodo Looijaard Copyright (C) 1994 - 2005 Jeff Tranter (tranter@pobox.com) Copyright (C) 1999 Jakub Jelinek jj@ultra.linux.cz Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Tous droits réservés. Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Silicon Graphics Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1990 Gordon Irlam (gordoni@cs.ua.oz.au) Conditions of use Copyright (C) 2014 Benjamin Weis benjamin.weis@gmx.com Copyright (C) 2011 SuSE LINUX Products GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2016 util- linuxs authors Copyright (C) 2012 Arun Persaud arun@nubati.net Copyright (C) 2018 Tony Asleson tasleson@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2018 Riku Voipio riku.voipio@iki.fi Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Davidlohr Bueso dave@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Theodore Y Tso Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2005 Adrian Bunk bunk@stusta.de Copyright (C) 2016 Micron Technology Inc Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2000 Beth Powell bpowell@turbolinux.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Kay Sievers kay.sievers@vrfy.org Copyright (C) 2017 Philip Prindeville Copyright (C) 2017 Philip Prindeville Copyright (C) 2017 Philip Prindeville Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Alle Rechte vorbehalten. Copyright (C) 1996 - 2004 Andries Brouwer Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgid Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2017 Niklas Hambüchen mail@nh2.me

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 Roy Peled the.roy.peled -at-gmail.com Copyright (C) 1980 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2005 Jens Axboe jens@axboe.dk Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 partition Code adapted from e2fsck Theodore Copyright (C) 1994 - 1996 Alessandro Rubini (rubini@ipvvis.unipv.it) Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 Michael Piefel piefel@informatik.hu-berlin.de Copyright (C) 2002 Meelis Roos mroos@linux.ee

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
net-snmp	5.8	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Apple Computer Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Science Logic Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2001 Alex Rozin Optical Access Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Tripleplay Services Limited Copyright (C) 2003 - 4150 Sun Microsystems Inc Network Circle Santa Clara Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc All Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Fabasoft R&D Software GmbH & Co KG Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 ScienceLogic LLC Copyright (C) 1988 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2006 Andy Gross See LICENSE.txt for details Copyright (C) 2001 Tali Rozin Optical Access Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Sparta Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Cisco Inc and Information Network Copyright (C) 2013 IETF Trust and the persons identified as authors of Copyright (C) 2003 (portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 Arista Networks inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 @ Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Bart Van Assche bart.vanassche@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2007 - 2003 Networks Associates Technology Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons Copyright (C) 1999 Frank Strauss Technical University of Braunschweig Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 (Portions) of this code are Cambridge Broadband Ltd Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenSSL Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Frank Strauss strauss@ibr.cs.tu-bs.de Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
net-snmp-agent-libs	5.8	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Apple Computer Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Science Logic Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Tripleplay Services Limited Copyright (C) 2003 - 4150 Sun Microsystems Inc Network Circle Santa Clara Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc All Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc All Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Fabasoft R&D Software GmbH & Co KG Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 ScienceLogic LLC Copyright (C) 1988 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2006 Andy Gross See LICENSE.txt for details Copyright (C) 2001 Tali Rozin Optical Access Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Sparta Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Cisco Inc and Information Network Copyright (C) 2013 IETF Trust and the persons identified as authors of Copyright (C) 2003 (portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 Arista Networks inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 @ Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Bart Van Assche bart.vanassche@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2007 - 2003 Networks Associates Technology Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons Copyright (C) 1999 Frank Strauss Technical University of Braunschweig Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 (Portions) of this code are Cambridge Broadband Ltd Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenSSL Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Frank Strauss strauss@ibr.cs.tu-bs.de Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
net-snmp-libs	5.8	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Apple Computer Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Science Logic Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Tripleplay Services Limited Copyright (C) 2003 - 4150 Sun Microsystems Inc Network Circle Santa Clara Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc All Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Fabasoft R&D Software GmbH & Co KG Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 ScienceLogic LLC Copyright (C) 1988 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2006 Andy Gross See LICENSE.txt for details Copyright (C) 2001 Tali Rozin Optical Access Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Sparta Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Cisco Inc and Information Network Copyright (C) 2013 IETF Trust and the persons identified as authors of Copyright (C) 2003 (portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 Arista Networks inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 @ Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Bart Van Assche bart.vanassche@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons Copyright (C) 1999 Frank Strauss Technical University of Braunschweig Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 (Portions) of this code are Cambridge Broadband Ltd Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenSSL Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Frank Strauss strauss@ibr.cs.tu-bs.de Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
net-snmp-utils	5.8	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Apple Computer Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Science Logic Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 G S Marzot - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Cobham Analytic Solutions - All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Tripleplay Services Limited Copyright (C) 2003 - 4150 Sun Microsystems Inc Network Circle Santa Clara Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc All Copyright (C) 2016 VMware Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Arista Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Fabasoft R&D Software GmbH & Co KG Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 ScienceLogic LLC Copyright (C) 1988 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2006 Andy Gross See LICENSE.txt for details Copyright (C) 2001 Tali Rozin Optical Access Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Sparta Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Cisco Inc and Information Network Copyright (C) 2013 IETF Trust and the persons identified as authors of Copyright (C) 2003 (portions) Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 Arista Networks inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Bart Van Assche bart.vanassche@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Information Sciences Institute Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons Copyright (C) 1999 Frank Strauss Technical University of Braunschweig Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 IETF Trust and the persons identified Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 (Portions) of this code are Cambridge Broadband Ltd Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenSSL Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Frank Strauss strauss@ibr.cs.tu-bs.de Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess
oniguruma	6.9.1	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2006 - 2018 K.Kosako Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2018 KUBO Takehiro kubo AT jiubao DOT org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 K.Kosako sndgk393 AT ybb DOT ne DOT jp Copyright (C) 2006 - 2018 Byte byte AT mail DOT kna DOT ru Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Oniguruma K.Kosako Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 K.Kosako kkosako0@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
openssh	7.9p1	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Damien Miller Copyright (C) 2017 Stefan-Lukas Gazdag Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 ssh-user- config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Tim Rice All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Aris Adamantiadis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Aris Adamantiadis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Aris Adamantiadis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Niels Provos provos@citi.umich.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Otto Moerbeek otto@drijf.net Copyright (C) 2015 Tim Rice tim@multitalents.net Copyright (C) 2018 Theo Buehler tb@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2018 Theo Buehler tb@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2007 Simon Vallet / Genoscope svallet@genoscope.cns.fr Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Markus Friedl markus@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Markus Friedl markus@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Markus Friedl Mall rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Niels

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Ben Lindstrom All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Corinna Vinschen vinschen@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Jamie Beverly Copyright (C) 1994 Phil Karn karn@qualcomm.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2012 Will Drewry wad@dataspill.org Copyright (C) 1983 - 1997 Eric P Allman Copyright (C) 1999 - 2010 Markus Friedl All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2001 Per Allansson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1987 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Dag-Erling Smorgrav Copyright (C) 2011 Dag-Erling Smorgrav Copyright (C) 2002 Daniel Kouril All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Daniel Kouril All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Damien Miller All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2011 The NetBSD Foundation Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Ian F Darwin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Eric Jackson ericj@monkey.org Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Theo de Raadt Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Darren Tucker All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Modifications Jamie Beverly All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2013 hands.com Ltd http://hands.com/ Copyright (C) 2016 Ingo Schwarze schwarze@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2002 Chris Adams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Jakob Schlyter All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2016 Gert Doering All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2000 Michael Stone All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Feyk Floeter reyk@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Simon Wilkinson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Simon Wilkinson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Simon Wilkinson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Cray Inc (Wendy Palm wendyp@cray.com)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2005 Anil Madhavapeddy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Wesley Griffin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Colin Watson cjwatson@debian.org Copyright (C) 2000 Denis Parker All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Ted Unangst tedu@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1996 - 2008 Theo de Raadt Copyright (C) 2008 Some miniscule (portions) Jamie Beverly Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 David Mazieres dm@lcs.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 Niklas Hallqvist All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 ssh-host- config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ted Unangst and Todd Miller Copyright (C) 2008 Alexander von Gernler All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2014 Darren Tucker dtucker@zip.com.au Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Kevin Steves All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Modifications Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 1998 CORE SDI S.A Buenos Aires Argentina Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Jason Downs Copyright (C) 2000 Andre Lucas All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Chad Mynhier Copyright (C) 1996 Jason Downs All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Daniel Walsh dwalsh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2015 Theo de Raadt deraadt@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Philip Hands phil@hands.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Corinna Vinschen vinschen@cygnus.com Copyright (C) 1988 - 2002 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Stockholms universitet Copyright (C) 2014 Petr Lautrbach plautrba@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2014 Petr Lautrbach plautrba@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Darren Tucker (dtucker at zip com au) Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 SuSE GmbH Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1998 (Portions) Todd C Miller Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2015 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2015 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2009 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Peter Stuge stuge-mdoc2man@cdy.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Darren Tucker Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Darren Tucker Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Nils Nordman All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 Tatu Ylonen ylo@cs.hut.fi Espoo Finland

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
openssh-clients	7.9p1	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 Patrick Powell Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Damien Miller Copyright (C) 2017 Stefan-Lukas Gazdag Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 ssh-user- config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Tim Rice All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Damien Miller All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Tatu Ylonen ylo@cs.hut.fi Espoo Finland Copyright (C) 2013 Aris Adamantiadis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Aris Adamantiadis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Niels Provos provos@citi.umich.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Otto Moerbeek otto@drijf.net Copyright (C) 2015 Tim Rice tim@multitalents.net Copyright (C) 2018 Theo Buehler tb@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2018 Theo Buehler tb@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2007 Simon Vallet / Genoscope svallet@genoscope.cns.fr Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Markus Friedl markus@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Markus Friedl Ml rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Markus Friedl Ml rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Ben Lindstrom All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Corinna Vinschen vinschen@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Jamie Beverly Copyright (C) 1994 Phil Karn karn@qualcomm.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2012 Will Drewry wad@dataspill.org Copyright (C) 1983 - 1997 Eric P Allman Copyright (C) 1999 - 2010 Markus Friedl All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2001 Per Allansson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1987 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Dag-Erling Smorgrav Copyright (C) 2011 Dag-Erling Smorgrav Copyright (C) 2002 Daniel Kouril All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Daniel Kouril All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Damien Miller All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2011 The NetBSD Foundation Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Ian F Darwin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Eric Jackson ericj@monkey.org Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Theo de Raadt Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Darren Tucker All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Modifications Jamie Beverly All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2013 hands.com Ltd http://hands.com/ Copyright (C) 2016 Ingo Schwarze schwarze@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2002 Chris Adams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Jakob Schlyter All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2016 Gert Doering All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Gert Doering All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Michael Stone All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Simon Wilkinson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Simon Wilkinson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 The SCO Group All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Cray Inc (Wendy Palm wendyp@cray.com)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2005 Anil Madhavapeddy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Wesley Griffin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Colin Watson cjwatson@debian.org Copyright (C) 2000 Denis Parker All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Ted Unangst tedu@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1996 - 2008 Theo de Raadt Copyright (C) 2008 Some miniscule (portions) Jamie Beverly Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 David Mazieres dm@lcs.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 Niklas Hallqvist All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 ssh-host- config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ted Unangst and Todd Miller Copyright (C) 2008 Alexander von Gernler All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2014 Darren Tucker dtucker@zip.com.au Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Kevin Steves All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Modifications Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 1998 CORE SDI S.A Buenos Aires Argentina Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Jason Downs Copyright (C) 2000 Andre Lucas All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Chad Mynhier Copyright (C) 1996 Jason Downs All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Daniel Walsh dwalsh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2015 Theo de Raadt deraadt@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Philip Hands phil@hands.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Corinna Vinschen vinschen@cygnus.com Copyright (C) 1988 - 2002 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Stockholms universitet Copyright (C) 2014 Petr Lautrbach plautrba@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2014 Petr Lautrbach plautrba@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Darren Tucker (dtucker at zip com au) Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 SuSE GmbH Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1998 (Portions) Todd C Miller Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2015 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2015 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2009 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Peter Stuge stuge-mdoc2man@cdy.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Darren Tucker Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Darren Tucker Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Nils Nordman All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 Tatu Ylonen ylo@cs.hut.fi Espoo Finland

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
openssh-server	7.9p1	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 Patrick Powell Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Damien Miller Copyright (C) 2017 Stefan-Lukas Gazdag Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 ssh-user- config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Tim Rice All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Damien Miller All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Tatu Ylonen ylo@cs.hut.fi Espoo Finland Copyright (C) 2013 Aris Adamantiadis All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Niels Provos provos@citi.umich.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Otto Moerbeek otto@drijf.net Copyright (C) 2015 Tim Rice tim@multitalents.net Copyright (C) 2018 Theo Buehler tb@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2018 Theo Buehler tb@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1997 - 2010 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2007 Simon Vallet / Genoscope svallet@genoscope.cns.fr Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Markus Friedl markus@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Markus Friedl All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Niels Provos All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Ben Lindstrom All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Corinna Vinschen vinschen@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Jamie Beverly Copyright (C) 1994 Phil Karn karn@qualcomm.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2012 Will Drewry wad@dataspill.org Copyright (C) 1983 - 1997 Eric P Allman Copyright (C) 1999 - 2010 Markus Friedl All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2001 Per Allansson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1987 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Dag-Erling Smorgrav Copyright (C) 2011 Dag-Erling Smorgrav Copyright (C) 2002 Daniel Kouril All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Daniel Kouril All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Damien Miller All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2011 The NetBSD Foundation Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Ian F Darwin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Eric Jackson ericj@monkey.org Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Theo de Raadt Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Darren Tucker All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Modifications Jamie Beverly All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2013 hands.com Ltd http://hands.com/ Copyright (C) 2016 Ingo Schwarze schwarze@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2002 Chris Adams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Jakob Schlyter All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2001 Gert Doering All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Michael Stone All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Reyk Floeter reyk@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2005 Reyk Floeter reyk@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2005 The SCO Group All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Simon Wilkinson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 The SCO Group All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 The SCO Group All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Cray Inc (Wendy Palm wendyp@cray.com)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2005 Anil Madhavapeddy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Wesley Griffin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Colin Watson cjwatson@debian.org Copyright (C) 2000 Denis Parker All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Ted Unangst tedu@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1996 - 2008 Theo de Raadt Copyright (C) 2008 Some miniscule (portions) Jamie Beverly Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 David Mazieres dm@lcs.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 Niklas Hallqvist All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 ssh-host- config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Networks Associates Technology Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ted Unangst and Todd Miller Copyright (C) 2008 Alexander von Gernler All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2014 Darren Tucker dtucker@zip.com.au Copyright (C) 2001 Kevin Steves All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Kevin Steves All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 Modifications Jamie Beverly All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 1998 CORE SDI S.A Buenos Aires Argentina Copyright (C) 1999 Aaron Campbell All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Markus Friedl

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Jason Downs Copyright (C) 2000 Andre Lucas All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Chad Mynhier Copyright (C) 1996 Jason Downs All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Daniel Walsh dwalsh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2015 Theo de Raadt deraadt@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Philip Hands phil@hands.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Corinna Vinschen vinschen@cygnus.com Copyright (C) 1988 - 2002 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Stockholms universitet Copyright (C) 2014 Petr Lautrbach plautrba@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2014 Petr Lautrbach plautrba@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Darren Tucker (dtucker at zip com au) Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 SuSE GmbH Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1998 (Portions) Todd C Miller Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2015 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2015 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@mindrot.org Copyright (C) 2009 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Jan F Chadima All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Peter Stuge stuge-mdoc2man@cdy.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Darren Tucker Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Darren Tucker Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Nils Nordman All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 Tatu Ylonen ylo@cs.hut.fi Espoo Finland
p11-kit	0.23.16.1	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 - 2019 Collabora Ltd Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Copyright (C) 2012 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2017 PuTTY is Simon Tatham Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2012 Stef Walter Copyright (C) 2012 Stef Walter Copyright (C) 2013 Nikos Mavrogiannopoulos Copyright (C) 2004 - 2011 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Redhat Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Stefan Walter Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
p11-kit-trust	0.23.16.1	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 - 2019 Collabora Ltd Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Copyright (C) 2012 - 2019 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2017 PuTTY is Simon Tatham Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2012 Stef Walter Copyright (C) 2012 Stef Walter Copyright (C) 2013 Nikos Mavrogiannopoulos Copyright (C) 2004 - 2011 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Redhat Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Stefan Walter Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
pcre	8.43	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2005 - 2011 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2019 Zoltan Herczeg Copyright (C) 2001 Alexander Tokarev Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Tilera Corporation(jiwang@tilera.com) All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2010 - Google Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2010 - Google Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2019 University of Cambridge Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG
pcre2	10.33	15.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
pg_top	3.7.0	11.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1994 Thorsten Lockert tholo@sigmasoft.com Copyright (C) 1996 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 1989 William LeFebvre Rice University Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 (Portions) PostgreSQL Global Development Group Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Mark Wong Copyright (C) 1989 - 1994 - William LeFebvre Northwestern University Copyright (C) 1996 William LeFebvre Group sys Consulting Copyright (C) 2005 William LeFebvre Copyright (C) 2013 VMware Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2006 PostgreSQL Global Development Group Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 William LeFebvre Argonne National Laboratory Copyright (C) 2013 (Portions) VMware Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1992 William LeFebvre Northwestern University
python3-ply	3.9	8.fc29	
python3- postgresql	1.1.0	14.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 - 2004 Carey Evans careye@spamcop.net Copyright (C) 2008 James William Pye http://jwp.name

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
rpcbind	1.2.5	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Bull S.A All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 Olaf Kirch okir@monad.swb.de Copyright (C) 1984 - 1991 - Sun Microsystems Inc
shim-x64	15	7	
sipcalc	1.1.6	14.fc29	Copyright (C) 2003 Simon Ekstrand Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Free Software Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Free Software Foundation
snappy	1.1.7	8.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Martin Gieseking martin.gieseking@uos.de

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
telnet	0.17	75.fc29	Copyright (C) 1983 - 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Christopher G Demetriou Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 David A Holland Copyright (C) 1990 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1994 Peter Tobias tobias@server.et-inf.fho-emden.de Copyright (C) 1983 - 1995 Eric P Allman Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 1988 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2000 David A Holland Copyright (C) 1989 - 1991 The Regents of the University of California

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
unzip	6.0	42.fc29	Copyright (C) 1996 Scott Field (dedicated to Info-Zip group) Copyright (C) 1990 US&T Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2017 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2004 Nikolaev Ruslan (nruslan@hotbox.ru) Copyright (C) 1996 Mike White Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Christopher Evans (cevans@poppybank.com) Copyright (C) 1990 - 1992 Mark Adler Richard B Wales Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1992 - 1998 Apple Computer Inc Copyright (C) 1997 written the Info-ZIP group are Steve P Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2001 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2007 - Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) Jim Luther Copyright (C) 1994 Greg Roelofs Copyright (C) 1989 Samuel H Smith Copyright (C) 1989 Samuel H Smith
zip	3.0	23.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 Info-ZIP Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1990 - 1997 Mark Adler Richard B Wales Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1990 - 2001 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Scott Field Copyright (C) 1997 - 2008 Info-ZIP Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Jim Luther and Apple Computer Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
BSD and GPLv2 (see <u>"BSD Licens</u>	BSD and GPLv2 (see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588)				
libzstd	1.4.2	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Yann Collet Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 Yuta Mori All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Thomas Klausner Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Yann Collet Copyright (C) 1989 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Yann Collet Facebook Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Jean- loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2016 Tino Reichardt		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
	BSD and GPLv2 and GPLv2+ (see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588)				
quota	4.04	11.fc29	Copyright (C) 1983 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2007 SUSE CR All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Silicon Graphics Inc SGI Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1980 - 1990 Regents of the University of California All Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Silicon Graphics Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1980 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2010 THE PACKAGES COPYRIGHT HOLDER		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
	BSD and GPLv2+ (see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588)				
iputils	20180629	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2001 Robert Olsson robert.olsson@its.uu.se Copyright (C) 1994 - 1996 Donald Becker Copyright (C) 2012 YOSHIFUJI Hideaki Copyright (C) 1989 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1983 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 2002 USAGI/WIDE Project Copyright (C) 2002 dnl USAGI/WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1989 The Regents of the University of California		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
pam	1.3.1	15.hcp820	Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Copyright (C) 1996 Cristian Gafton Copyright (C) 1996 Andrew G Morgan All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Thorsten Kukuk Copyright (C) 2005 Red Hat Inc Durham North Carolina Copyright (C) 1999 Jan Rkorajski All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Theodore Tso All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 Tomas Mraz tmraz@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Thorsten Kukuk kukuk@thkukuk.de Copyright (C) 1999 Red Hat Software Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 (Portions) - Julianne Frances Haugh Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andrew G Morgan morgan@parc.power.net Copyright (C) 2001 1996-8 Andrew G Morgan morgan@kernel.org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1995 Red Hat Software Marc Ewing Copyright (C) 1996 Alexander O Yuriev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Andrew G Morgan morgan@ftp.kernel.org Copyright (C) 1999 Jan Rêkorajski Copyright (C) 1999 Jan Rêkorajski Copyright (C) 1999 Andrew G Morgan morgan@kernel.org Copyright (C) 1996 Alex O Yuriev Copyright (C) 1996 Alex O Yuri

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 Christopher Clark Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Thorsten Kukuk < Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Cristian Gafton gafton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 David Howells dhowells@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1994 - 1996 Olaf Kirch okir@lst.de Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Andrew G Morgan < Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Andrew G Morgan morgan@kernel.org Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2003 Nalin Dahyabhai nalin@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 (Portions) Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Ben Collins bcollins@debian.org Copyright (C) 1996 Elliot Lee All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
shadow-utils	4.6	4.fc29	Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Nicolas François Copyright (C) 1983 - 1991 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1992 Phillip Street Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Copyright (C) 2000 International Business Machines Copyright (C) 1988 - 1994 - Julianne Frances Haugh Copyright (C) 2005 the shadow holder Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Eric Biederman Copyright (C) 1993 Michael Haardt (u31b3hs@pool.informatik.rwth- aachen.de) Fri Apr 2 113209 MET DST Copyright (C) 1996 This program is Marek Michalkiewicz Copyright (C) 1997 Guy Maor maor@ece.utexas.edu Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 Michał Moskal Copyright (C) 2004 The FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1996 Michael Meskes Copyright (C) 1996 Michael Meskes Copyright (C) 1996 Rafal Maszkowski Copyright (C) 1997 Luca Berra Copyright (C) 1996 The Linux Shadow Password HOWTO is Michael H Copyright (C) 2005 Software in the Public Interest Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 - Yuri Kozlov Copyright (C) 2005 - 2014 Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Japanese Version Yuichi SATO Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 Tomasz Kłoczko Copyright (C) 1996 Japanese Version HANATAKA Shinya Copyright (C) 2001 Rafal Wojtczuk Solar Designer Copyright (C) 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1998 Cristian Gafton gafton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2013 Eric W Biederman Copyright (C) 1996 - 2001 - Marek Michałkiewicz Copyright (C) 1995 - 2006 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2011 Peter Vrabec pvrabec@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Jakub Hrozek jhrozek@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 Jonas Meurer Copyright (C) 1999 Ben Collins Copyright (C) 1991 - 1994 - Chip Rosenthal Copyright (C) 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 - Tomasz Kłoczko Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Marek Michałkiewicz Copyright (C) 1996 Petri Mattila Prihateam Networks Copyright (C) 2000 X International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Pawel Hajdan Copyright (C) 2010 Pawel Hajdan Copyright (C) 1996 Brian R Gaeke Copyright (C) 1997 Japanese Version Kazuyoshi Furutaka Copyright (C) 2017 Chris Lamb Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Japanese Version ISHIKAWA Keisuke

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 Wietse Venema All rights reserved Individual files Copyright (C) 2001 Japanese Version Maki KURODA Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 - Nicolas François Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1993 ppp-2.1.0e and The Australian National University Copyright (C) 1989 and Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2011 Jonathan Nieder Copyright (C) 1993 Michael Haardt (michael@moria.de) Fri Apr 2 113209 MET DST Copyright (C) 2012 - Eric Biederman Copyright (C) 1991 Chip Rosenthal Copyright (C) 2000 International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Debian French I10n team debian-I10n- french@lists.debian.org Copyright (C) 2006 THE PACKAGES COPYRIGHT HOLDER Copyright (C) 2004 THE shadowS COPYRIGHT HOLDER

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
BSD and LGPLv2	and Sleepycat		

(see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)"</u> on page 604, see <u>"Sleepycat License"</u> on page 708)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libdb	5.3.28	33.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Paul Marquess All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Christian Werner chw@ch-werner.de Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Oracle All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 INRIA France Telecom Copyright (C) 2004 OS/2 Port Lorne R Sunley Isunley@mb.sympatico.ca Copyright (C) 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2006 fjord-e-design GmbH Copyright (C) 2003 Asim Jalis Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 / Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2007 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1990 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2005 - 2007 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura Copyright (C) 1984 - 1985 Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1997 BEA Systems Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libdb-utils	5.3.28	33.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Paul Marquess All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Christian Werner chw@ch-werner.de Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Oracle All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 INRIA France Telecom Copyright (C) 2004 OS/2 Port Lorne R Sunley Isunley@mb.sympatico.ca Copyright (C) 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2006 fjord-e-design GmbH Copyright (C) 2003 Asim Jalis Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 / Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2007 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1990 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2005 - 2007 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura Copyright (C) 1984 - 1985 Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1997 BEA Systems Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
BSD and LGPLv2+ (see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)"</u> on page 604)					
libnsl2	1.2.0	3.20180605git4a062cf.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1991 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 Thorsten Kukuk Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 Thorsten Kukuk Germany Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc		
(see <u>"BSD Licens</u>	BSD and LGPLv2+ and GPLv2 and GPLv2+ (see "BSD License" on page 495, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)				
quota-nls	4.04	11.fc29	Copyright (C) 1983 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2007 SUSE CR All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Silicon Graphics Inc SGI Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1980 - 1990 Regents of the University of California All Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Silicon Graphics Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1980 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2010 THE PACKAGES COPYRIGHT HOLDER		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
BSD or GPL+ (see <u>"BSD Licens</u>	e <u>"</u> on page 495, se	ee <u>"GNU General Public License,</u>	. Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581)
passwd	0.80	4.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Red Hat Software Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 Tomas Mraz tmraz@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1998 Cristian Gafton gafton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2007 Magnus Larsson fedoratrans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1997 Japanese Version Kazuyoshi Furutaka

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
BSD or GPLv2 (see <u>"BSD Licens</u>	BSD or GPLv2 (see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588)					
libkcapi	1.1.1	16.fc29	Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 - Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 1998 Michael Zucchi All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 MontaVista Software Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Steffen Klassert steffen.klassert@secunet.com Copyright (C) 2012 Dan Luedtke Copyright (C) 2017 Stephan Mueller (smueller@chronox.de) Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 1 Tim Waugh twaugh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Randy Dunlap Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Paolo Bonzini bonzini@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2011 secunet Security Networks AG Copyright (C) 2011 secunet Security Networks AG Copyright (C) 2017 David Seifert soap@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libkcapi- hmaccalc	1.1.1	16.fc29	Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 - Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 1998 Michael Zucchi All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 MontaVista Software Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Steffen Klassert steffen.klassert@secunet.com Copyright (C) 2012 Dan Luedtke Copyright (C) 2017 Stephan Mueller (smueller@chronox.de) Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 1 Tim Waugh twaugh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Randy Dunlap Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Paolo Bonzini bonzini@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2011 secunet Security Networks AG Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2017 David Seifert soap@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Stephan Mueller smueller@chronox.de Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
BSD or GPLv2+ (see <u>"BSD Licens</u>	BSD or GPLv2+ (see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588)					
libev	4.24	7.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2015 Marc Alexander Lehmann libev@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2011 () Emanuele Giaquinta Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 () Marc Alexander Lehmann libecb@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 2008 - 2013 Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc			
libpwquality	1.4.0	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Cristian Gafton gafton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1989 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 Tomas Mraz tm@t8m.info Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 Thorsten Kukuk kukuk@thkukuk.de			

Package	Version Fedora Release		Copyright
BSD with adverti (see <u>"BSD Licens</u>	ising se (with Advertising	<u>g)"</u> on page 496)	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
cyrus-sasl-lib	2.1.27	0.3rc7.fc29	Copyright (C) 1993 OpenVision Technologies Inc Copyright (C) 1986 - 1991 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Carnegie Mellon University All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1997 Eric Young Copyright (C) 1995 Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1998 - 2016 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 1987 the Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 2000 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1985 - 1988 the Massachusetts Institute Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Howard Chu All rights reserved hyc@symas.com Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Igor Brezac Copyright (C) 2010 JANET(UK) Copyright (C) 1987 - 2009 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 1997 - 1997 Eric Young (eay@mincom.oz.au) Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2018 Paolo Bonzini bonzini@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2008 Paolo Bonzini bonzini@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2013 Sebastian Pipping sebastian@pipping.org Copyright (C) 2011 dnl Carnegie Mellon University All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2016 The OpenSSL Project Authors All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 copyright the Sphinx team see AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2005 Pyx Engineering AG Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Dean Povey povey@wedgetail.com Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Jeremy Rumpf Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Carnegie Mellon University All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1991 1991-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
tcpdump	4.9.3	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2016 Gerard Garcia nouboh@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2015 bugyo Copyright (C) 1984 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 John Ioannidis Angelos D Keromytis Copyright (C) 1999 SMIv2 parsing Copyright (C) 2003 Bruce M Simpson bms@spc.org Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 David Young All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Ian McDonald Copyright (C) 1988 - 1989 Carnegie Mellon Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2001 NETLAB Temple University Copyright (C) 2001 Protocol Engineering Lab University of Delaware Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Andrew Tridgell Copyright (C) 1998 Michael Shalayeff Copyright (C) 2009 Bert Vermeulen bert@biot.com Copyright (C) 2009 Bert Vermeulen bert@biot.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 The TCPDUMP project Copyright (C) 2014 VMware Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2011 Advanced Computing Technologies Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 Jason L Wright (jason@thought.net) Copyright (C) 1999 SCTP reference Implementation Cisco And Motorola Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Hannes Gredler hannes@gredler.at Copyright (C) 1991 - 1996 92 93 94 95 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Mojatatu Networks Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1987 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1999 the libsmi was added J Schoenwaelder Copyright (C) 2000 Alfredo Andres Omella All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - Andrey nording Chernyak andrew@nording.ru Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 Regents of the University of Copyright (C) 2013 Romain Francoise romain@orebokech.com Copyright (C) 2001 Julian Cowley Copyright (C) 2005 Yoshifumi Nishida Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2016 Antonin Décimo Jean-Raphaël Gaglione Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Grégoire Henry Juliusz Chroboczek Copyright (C) 1986 - 2008 Cisco Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - Michael Richardson mcr@xelerance.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 William C Fenner Copyright (C) 2000 United States Government as represented the Copyright (C) 2013 Petar Alilovic Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 2015 Ritesh Ranjan (r.ranjan789@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 2001 Compaq Computer Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Yen Yen Lim and North Dakota State University Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 2001 WIDE Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 The tcpdump.org project Copyright (C) 2001 Nickolai Zeldovich kolya@MIT.EDU Copyright (C) 2000 Lennert Buytenhek Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Michael Richardson mcr@tcpdump.org Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1999 - 1996 93 94 95 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 dnl WIDE Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 dnl WIDE Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 dnl WIDE Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 Jeffrey C Mogul Digital Equipment Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
CC-BY-SA (see "Creative Commo	CC-BY-SA (see "Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 License" on page 557)				
GeoIP-GeoLite-data	2018.06	2.fc29			
fedora-release-notes	28.01	2.fc29			
Freely Distributable ()					
libgfshare	1.0.2	3.0.0_arc.hcp820			
GPL+ (see <u>"GNU General Pu</u>	GPL+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581)				
fuse	2.9.9	7.fc29			
fuse-common	3.6.2	1.fc29			
procinfo	18	42.fc29			
tunctl	1.5	19.fc29			
GPL+ and GPLv2 and GPLv2+ and GPLv3+ and LGPLv2+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604)					
procps-ng	3.3.15	4.fc29			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
	GPL+ and GPLv2+ and BSD and MIT and Copyright only and IEEE				
(see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)"</u> on page 581, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639,					
see "IEEE and Open G	Froup Documentation Li	icense" on page 631)			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
man-pages	4.16	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 and Linux Foundation written Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 2012 and Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1995 Paul Gortmaker Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Waldorf GMBH Copyright (C) 1995 Michael Chastain (mec@duracef.shout.net) 22 July Copyright (C) 2015 Serge Hallyn serge@hallyn.com Copyright (C) 2012 Vincent Weaver Copyright (C) 1993 Thomas Koenig ig25@rz.uni-karlsruhe.de Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Andries Brouwer aeb@cwi.nl Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 David A Wheeler (dwheeler@dwheeler.com) Copyright (C) 2012 Cyrill Gorcunov gorcunov@openvz.org Copyright (C) 2012 Cyrill Gorcunov gorcunov@openvz.org Copyright (C) 2014 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Alastair McKinstry Copyright (C) 1999 Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) 1 Nov Copyright (C) 1996 This manpage is Austin Donnelly and1000@cam.ac.uk Copyright (C) 1996 This manpage is Austin Donnelly and1000@cam.ac.uk Copyright (C) 2001 Markus Kuhn mkuhn@acm.org Copyright (C) 2006 International Business Machines Corp Copyright (C) 1993 Rickard E Faith faith@cs.unc.edu Copyright (C) 2006 International Business Machines orp Copyright (C) 2002 Modifications for 2.2 and 2.4 Ian Redfern

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 and Petr Baudis pasky@suse.cz (dladdr caveat) Copyright (C) 1995 and Michael Shields shields@tembel.org Copyright (C) 2014 Marko Myllynen myllynen@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1993 and Michael Haardt Copyright (C) 2009 Bill O Gallmeister (bgallmeister@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 1994 Graeme W Wilford (Wilf) Copyright (C) 2016 and Heinrich Schuchardt xypron.glpk@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1995 with additional material Martin Schulze Copyright (C) 2015 Andrew Lutomirski Copyright (C) 2001 David Gómez davidge@jazzfree.com Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Robert Love Copyright (C) 2003 Andi Kleen Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 This manpage is Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc written David Drysdale Copyright (C) 2016 and Laurent Georget laurent.georget@supelec.fr Copyright (C) 2016 and Eugene Syromyatnikov evgsyr@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2013 Peter Schiffer pschiffe@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Intel Corporation Author Andi Kleen Copyright (C) 2013 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2003 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2003 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2008 Michael Kerrisk tmk.manpages@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1993 Eric Young - can be distributed under GPL Copyright (C) 1996 This manpage is Michael Haardt Copyright (C) 1997 John S Kallal (kallal@voicenet.com) Copyright (C) 2014 and Dave Hansen / Intel Copyright (C) 2000 Christoph J Thompson obituary@linuxbe.org Copyright (C) 2015 Robin H Johnson robbat2@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1996 Tom Bjorkholm & Markus Kuhn Copyright (C) 2011 Hewlett- Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 2011 and Denys Vlasenko vda.linux@googlemail.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 Mark R Bannister cambridge@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 2013 Peter Schiffer pschiffe@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1993 and Michael Haardt Copyright (C) 2014 and Jeff Layton Copyright (C) 2014 and David Herrmann Copyright (C) 2014 and David Herrmann Copyright (C) 2000 Manoj Srivastava srivasta@debian.org Copyright (C) 1993 David Metcalfe (david@prism.demon.co.uk) Copyright (C) 1993 and Thomas Koenig (ig25@rz.uni- karlsruhe.de) Copyright (C) 1993 and Matthew Wilcox Copyright (C) 1999 This manpage is Drew Eckhardt Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Paul Gortmaker and Andries Brouwer

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2003 Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) and Copyright (C) 2016 and Florian Weimer fweimer@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1995 Martin Schulze joey@infodrom.north.de Copyright (C) 2004 - 2016 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2015 and Sam Varshavchik mrsam@courier- mta.com Copyright (C) 1994 Mike Battersby Copyright (C) 2012 YOSHIFUJI Hideaki yoshfuji@linux-ipv6.org Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Linux Foundation written Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 1996 Andries Brouwer aeb@cwi.nl Mon Oct 31 221304 Copyright (C) 2008 and Greg Banks Copyright (C) 2016 Julia Computing Inc Keno Fischer Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 and Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) Copyright (C) 2005 numa_maps material Silicon Graphics Incorporated Copyright (C) 1995 James R Van Zandt jrv@vanzandt.mv.com Copyright (C) 2016 Dmitry V Levin Idv@altlinux.org Copyright (C) 2017 and Jens Axboe Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Petr Baudis pasky@suse.cz Copyright (C) 1993 Thomas Koenig (ig25@rz.uni- karlsruhe.de) Copyright (C) 2014 Theodore Tso tytso@mit.edu Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 and Michael Kerrisk mtk.manpages@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2014 and Peter Zijlstra peterz@infradead.org Copyright (C) 2016 and Nikos Mavrogiannopoulos nmav@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1992 Drew Eckhardt drew@cs.colorado.edu March 28 Copyright (C) 2007 Silicon Graphics Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Eric S Raymond esr@thyrsus.com Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 and Michael Kerrisk mtk.man- pages@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1995 Michael Shields Copyright (C) 1995 Michael Shields Copyright (C) 1995 Peter Tobias tobias@et-inf.fho-emden.de Copyright (C) 2017 and Tyler Hicks tyhicks@canonical.com Copyright (C) 1993 and Michael Haardt Ian Jackson Copyright (C) 2015 Alexei Starovoitov ast@kernel.org Copyright (C) 2017 Yubin Ruan ablacktshirt@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2008 George Spelvin linux@horizon.com Copyright (C) 2008 George Spelvin linux@horizon.com Copyright (C) 2011 And Guillem Jover guillem@hadrons.org Copyright (C) 2011 And Guillem Jover guillem@hadrons.org Copyright (C) 2011 This manpage is Paul Sheer Copyright (C) 2015 William Woodruff (william@tuffbizz.com) Copyright (C) 2015 William Woodruff (william@tuffbizz.com) Copyright (C) 2007 and Justin Pryzby pryzbyj@justinpryzby.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Tom Bjorkholm Markus Kuhn & David A Wheeler Copyright (C) 1993 Dan Miner (dminer@nyx.cs.du.edu) and subsequently Copyright (C) 2011 Andi Kleen andi@firstfloor.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 and Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Dilger (adilger@turbolinux.com) Copyright (C) 1995 - 2004 Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) Copyright (C) 1996 Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) 1996-01- 13 Copyright (C) 2006 and Ulrich Drepper drepper@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2011 Eric Biederman ebiederm@xmission.com Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Mike Battersby mib@deakin.edu.au Copyright (C) 1993 Michael Haardt (michael@moria.de) Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 and Eric W Biederman ebiederm@xmission.com Copyright (C) 1995 Michael Chastain (mec@shell.portal.com) 15 April Copyright (C) 2006 and Justin Pryzby justinpryzby@users.sf.net Copyright (C) 2014 Michael Kerrisk mtk@manpages@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2016 This manpage is Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 2016 This manpage is Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Marko Myllynen Copyright (C) 2012 Tomáš Pospíšek (tpo_ deb@sourcepole.ch)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Martin Schulze joey@infodrom.org Copyright (C) 1999 and changes Mike Coleman (mkc@acm.org) Copyright (C) 1980 - 1991 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2000 Werner Almesberger Copyright (C) 2015 This manpage is Anna Schumaker Anna.Schumaker@Netapp.com Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Daniel Quinlan (quinlan@yggdrasil.com) Copyright (C) 1993 Michael Haardt michael@moria.de Copyright (C) 1999 - 2006 This man page is Andi Kleen ak@muc.de Copyright (C) 2009 Intel Corporation Author Andi Kleen Copyright (C) 2015 and Thomas Gleixner tglx@linutronix.de Copyright (C) 2015 and Thomas Gleixner tglx@linutronix.de Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Gruenbacher February Copyright (C) 1995 Parts Nicolai Langfeldt (janl@ifi.uio.no) 1/1/95 Copyright (C) 2000 lars brinkhoff lars@nocrew.org Copyright (C) 2013 Peter Schiffer (pschiffe@redhat.com) Copyright (C) 1992 - 1999 Rickard E Faith and David A Wheeler Copyright (C) 1999 Joseph Samuel Myers Copyright (C) 1998 Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) 24 September Copyright (C) 1998 Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) 24 September Copyright (C) 1998 and Jamie Lokier Copyright (C) 1998 and Jamie Lokier Copyright (C) 2016 - 2017 Oracle All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2017 David Howells dhowells@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 This man page is Andi Kleen Copyright (C) 1995 Jim Van Zandt jrv@vanzandt.mv.com Copyright (C) 1992 Drew Eckhardt (drew@cs.colorado.edu) March 28 Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 2003 John Levon levon@movementarian.org Copyright (C) 1999 This man page is Claus Fischer Copyright (C) 1994 Michael Haardt (michael@moria.de) 1994-06-04 Copyright (C) 2001 Silicon Graphics Inc September Copyright (C) 1993 - 1995 Michael Haardt Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 & Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 1992 Drew Eckhardt March 28 Copyright (C) 1992 Drew Eckhardt March 28 Copyright (C) 1993 Luigi P Bai (lpb@softint.com) July 28 Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 This man-page is John S Kallal Copyright (C) 2014 and David Herrmann dh.herrmann@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2013 Specifications Issue 7 the Institute of Electri-Copyright (C) 2013 Specifications Issue 7 the Institute of Electri-Copyright (C) 2013 Specifications Issue 7 the Institute of Copyright (C) 2018 Petr Benas Copyright (C) 2018 Petr Baudis (pasky@suse.cz) Copyright (C) 1995 This manpage is James R Van Zandt jrv@vanzandt.mv.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2014 and Juri Lelli juri.lelli@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2010 and clean-ups and additions Michael Kerrisk Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 SuSE GmbH Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1993 and Michael Haardt Ian Jackson Copyright (C) 1999 This man page is Matthew Wilcox willy@bofh.ai Copyright (C) 2008 Nanno Langstraat nal@ii.nl Copyright (C) 1992 This manpage is Drew Eckhardt Copyright (C) 2014 Kees Cook keescook@chromium.org Copyright (C) 2016 Pavel Emelyanov xemul@virtuozzo.com Copyright (C) 1998 This man page is Alan Cox Copyright (C) 2018 Stefan Hajnoczi stefanha@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Jan Kara Copyright (C) 1997 Martin Schulze (joey@infodrom.north.de) Copyright (C) 1996 Tom Bjorkholm tomb@mydata.se Copyright (C) 1998 Andries E Brouwer aeb@cwi.nl Copyright (C) 1994 and Andries E Brouwer aeb@cwi.nl Copyright (C) 1998 Andries Brouwer Copyright (C) 1998 This man page is Pawel Krawczyk Copyright (C) 1998 This man page is Pawel Krawczyk Copyright (C) 2001 Bert Hubert ahu@ds9a.nl

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2011 Christopher Yeoh cyeoh@au1.ibm.com Copyright (C) 2001 Richard Braakman Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1994 Jochen Hein (Hein@Student.TU-Clausthal.de) Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 Andreas Gruenbacher agruen@suse.de Copyright (C) 1980 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 Linus Torvalds Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Graeme W Wilford (Wilf.) Copyright (C) 2006 Justin Pryzby pryzbyj@justinpryzby.com Copyright (C) 2003 Nick Clifford (zaf@nrc.co.nz) Jan 25 Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Markus Kuhn Copyright (C) 2008 Gerrit Renker gerrit@erg.abdn.ac.uk Copyright (C) 1998 This man page is Heiner Eisen Copyright (C) 2006 Andrew Morton akpm@osdl.org Copyright (C) 2012 Chandan Apsangi chandan.jc@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2017 and Goldwyn Rodrigues rgoldwyn@suse.de Copyright (C) 1996 A few pieces Andries Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) Copyright (C) 2012 and Will Drewry wad@chromium.org Copyright (C) 1995 Jim Van Zandt jrv@vanzandt.mv.com and aeb

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
GPL+ and GPLv2+ and MIT and Redistributable, no modification permitted		mitted	

(see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)"</u> on page 581, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
linux-firmware	20191022	103.fc29	Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Sam Leffler Errno Consulting Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Kitware Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Xavier Leroy (Xavier.Leroy@inria.fr) Copyright (C) 2018 NXP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Qualphone Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Ben Hutchings Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 Myricom Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano Copyright (C) 2001 STMicroelectronics Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Convergence integrated media GmbH Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Steven Knight Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Kustaa Nyholm Copyright (C) 2009 - 2019 Advanced Micro Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Qualcomm Atheros Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2014 Siano Mobile Silicon Ltd Copyright (C) 2010 source code Exar Corporation Copyright (C) 2014 ITE Tech Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Palink Technology Corporation Copyright (C) 2001 Hans-Peter Nilsson Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 ZyDAS Technology Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 - 2011 Christian Lamparter chunkeey@googlemail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 3Com Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 M Warner Losh imp@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 2006 Tristan Carel Copyright (C) 1981 - 2000 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 Jean- loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1991 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 2005 Devicescape Software Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 ConnectTech Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2011 Joseph Koshy Copyright (C) 2007 Mike Jackson Copyright (C) 2005 Multi-Tech Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2018 Cadence Design Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 - 2011 - Intel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 AT&T Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 1984 - 2000 S.L Moshier Copyright (C) 1994 - 2009 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 QUALCOMM Technologies Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 QUALCOMM Technologies Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 QUALCOMM Technologies Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 - 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Advanced Micro Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 source code - Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Wengo

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 One Laptop per Child and Marvell Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 QLogic Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 Brian Warner warner@lothar.com Copyright (C) 2002 Gary Thomas Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2018 Microchip Technology Incorporated and its subsidiaries Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2012 Creative Technology Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 QLogic Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 David Gibson IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Sam Ravnborg sam@ravnborg.org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 Jeanloup Gailly Copyright (C) 2009 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 The firmware contained herein is Emagic Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Realtek Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 source code Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 source code Broadcom Corporation info@crestatech.com Copyright (C) 2012 Cresta Technology Corporation info@crestatech.com Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2003 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Tehuti Networks Ltd Copyright (C) 2017 - 2019 Mellanox Technologies Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Yamaha Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Johannes Berg johannes@sipsolutions.net Copyright (C) 2019 Redpine Signals Inc Copyright (C) 2006 Matthieu CASTET castet.mattheiu@free.fr Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Qualcomm Technologies Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 ST Microelectronics NV Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 Brocade Communications Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Paul Davis pbd@op.net Copyright (C) 1998 - 2009 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Ralink A MediaTek Company Copyright (C) 2014 Rational Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 2015 Atmel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Cavium Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Cavium Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Realtek Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 Realtek

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2011 ENE TECHNOLOGY INC Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Qualcomm Atheros Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Aaron D Gifford All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 BayCom GmbH Copyright (C) 2003 Stichting NLnet Labs Copyright (C) 2011 The FreeBSD Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 Niibe Yutaka Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 QLogic Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 Philip Lowman philip@yhbt.com Copyright (C) 2013 QUALCOMM ATHEROS Incorporated All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Ed Schouten ed@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 // Inside Out Networks All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 The OpenSSL Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 Atheros Communications Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Lucent Technologies Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 2017 NETRONOME Systems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Chelsio Communications Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Sagrad Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Jouni Malinen jkmaline@cc.hut.fi

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Andreas Schneider mail@cynapses.org Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 Chelsio Communications All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Michael Wu flamingice@sourmilk.net Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez (stcarrez@nerim.fr) Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 2016 Fuzhou Rockchip Electronics Co.Ltd Copyright (C) 1993 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Linaro Ltd Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2003 - 2006 Thomas Graf tgraf@suug.ch Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 2008 Andreas Pakulat apaku@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 NetLogic Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Texas Instruments Copyright (C) 2010 Abilis Systems Sarl Copyright (C) 2010 Abilis Systems Sarl Copyright (C) 2010 Raspberry Pi (Trading) Ltd Copyright (C) 2018 Raspberry Pi (Trading) Ltd Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 SSH Communications Security Corp and Jouni Malinen

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1986 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 Jouni Malinen j@w1.fi Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Roman Zippel zippel@linux-m68k.org Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 embWiSe Technologies Copyright (C) 2009 Xceive Corporation info@xceive.com Copyright (C) 2011 Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Renesas Electronics Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
linux-firmware-whence	20191022	103.fc29	Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Sam Leffler Errno Consulting Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Kitware Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Xavier Leroy (Xavier.Leroy@inria.fr) Copyright (C) 2018 NXP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Qualphone Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Ben Hutchings Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 Myricom Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano Copyright (C) 2001 STMicroelectronics Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Convergence integrated media GmbH Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Steven Knight Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Kustaa Nyholm Copyright (C) 2009 - 2019 Advanced Micro Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Qualcomm Atheros Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Qualcomm Atheros Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 source code Exar Corporation Copyright (C) 2014 ITE Tech Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Palink Technology Corporation Copyright (C) 2014 ITE Tech Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Hans-Peter Nilsson Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 ZyDAS Technology Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 - 2011 Christian Lamparter chunkeey@googlemail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 3Com Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 M Warner Losh imp@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 2006 Tristan Carel Copyright (C) 1981 - 2000 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 Jean- loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1991 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 2005 Devicescape Software Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 ConnectTech Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2011 Joseph Koshy Copyright (C) 2007 Mike Jackson Copyright (C) 2005 Multi-Tech Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2018 Cadence Design Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 - 2011 - Intel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 AT&T Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 1984 - 2000 S.L Moshier Copyright (C) 1994 - 2009 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 QUALCOMM Technologies Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 QUALCOMM Technologies Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 QUALCOMM Technologies Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2010 - 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Advanced Micro Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 source code - Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Wengo

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 One Laptop per Child and Marvell Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 QLogic Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 Brian Warner warner@lothar.com Copyright (C) 2002 Gary Thomas Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2018 Microchip Technology Incorporated and its subsidiaries Copyright (C) 1998 - 2013 Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2012 Creative Technology Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 QLogic Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 David Gibson IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Sam Ravnborg sam@ravnborg.org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2009 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 The firmware contained herein is Emagic Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Realtek Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Source code Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 source code Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Cresta Technology Corporation info@crestatech.com Copyright (C) 2012 Cresta Technology Corporation info@crestatech.com Copyright (C) 2010 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2003 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Tehuti Networks Ltd Copyright (C) 2017 - 2019 Mellanox Technologies Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Yamaha Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Johannes Berg johannes@sipsolutions.net Copyright (C) 2019 Redpine Signals Inc Copyright (C) 2006 Matthieu CASTET castet.mattheiu@free.fr Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Qualcomm Technologies Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 ST Microelectronics NV Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 Brocade Communications Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Paul Davis pbd@op.net Copyright (C) 1998 - 2009 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Ralink A MediaTek Company Copyright (C) 2014 National Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 2015 Atmel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Cavium Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Comtrol Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2010 Realtek Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 - 2006 Marcus Geelnard

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2011 ENE TECHNOLOGY INC Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Qualcomm Atheros Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Aaron D Gifford All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 BayCom GmbH Copyright (C) 2003 Stichting NLnet Labs Copyright (C) 2011 The FreeBSD Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 Niibe Yutaka Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 QLogic Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2006 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Philip Lowman philip@yhbt.com Copyright (C) 2013 QUALCOMM ATHEROS Incorporated All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Ed Schouten ed@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 // Inside Out Networks All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 The OpenSSL Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 Atheros Communications Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Lucent Technologies Copyright (C) 2000 - 2013 Broadcom Corporation Copyright (C) 2017 NETRONOME Systems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Chelsio Communications Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Sagrad Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Jouni Malinen jkmaline@cc.hut.fi

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Andreas Schneider mail@cynapses.org Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 Chelsio Communications All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Michael Wu flamingice@sourmilk.net Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez (stcarrez@nerim.fr) Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 2016 Fuzhou Rockchip Electronics Co.Ltd Copyright (C) 1993 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Linaro Ltd Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2003 - 2006 Thomas Graf tgraf@suug.ch Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 2008 Andreas Pakulat apaku@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 NetLogic Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Texas Instruments Copyright (C) 2010 Abilis Systems Sarl Copyright (C) 2010 Abilis Systems Sarl Copyright (C) 2010 Raspberry Pi (Trading) Ltd Copyright (C) 2018 Raspberry Pi (Trading) Ltd Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 SSH Communications Security Corp and Jouni Malinen

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1986 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 Jouni Malinen j@w1.fi Copyright (C) 2002 - 2005 Roman Zippel zippel@linux-m68k.org Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 embWiSe Technologies Copyright (C) 2009 Xceive Corporation info@xceive.com Copyright (C) 2011 Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Renesas Electronics Corporation
GPL+ or Artistic (see <u>"GNU General Pu</u> on page 487)	blic License, Version 2 ((GPLv2)" on page 581, .	see "Artistic License, version 2.0"
perl-Carp	1.50	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Andrew Main (Zefram) zefram@fysh.org
perl-Data-Dumper	2.173	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 1996 - 2019 Gurusamy Sarathy All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-Errno	1.29	435.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Canon Research Centre Europe (CRE) Copyright (C) 2005 Joshua Hoblitt Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Matthijs van Duin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Neil Bowers Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Steve Hay All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Aristotle Pagaltzis Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2003 _uri_split taken from URI::Split Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Bradford Appleton All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Stephen McCamant All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Marek Rouchal (and borrowing code Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Andy Armstrong C andy@hexten.net All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Sullivan Beck All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 2017 This software is Ken Williams Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Eric Young - see README for more details

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OS/2 port Raymond Chen Kai Uwe Rommel Copyright (C) 1992 This is an unpublished work Helios Software GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 H.Merijn Brand Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Allison Randal Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Rob Brown All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor mshelor@cpan.org Copyright (C) 1984 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Doug MacEachern and Jon Orwant All Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 This module is - Jos Boumans Copyright (C) 2001 Tim Jenness All Rights Reserved This program is Copyright (C) 1996 - 2017 Gurusamy Sarathy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Eryq All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 Mark Allen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 - 2007 (Anno Siegel)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden and Ricardo Signes Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Bjoern Hoehrmann bjoern@hoehrmann.de Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Perl is Copyright (C) 2002 COPYRIGHT 2000-01 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1990 MS-DOS port Diomidis Spinellis) Copyright (C) 1995 Your Name All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Marek Rouchal All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Phoenix Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Douglas E Wegscheid All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 ZeeGee Software Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes tom@compton.nu Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 RSA Data Security Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz mhx@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2015 Charles Bailey and others

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 RCS Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2000 Joe Smith Joe.Smith@inwap.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 1995 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Andrew Main (Zefram) zefram@fysh.org Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 10 and is The Perl Journal It appears courtesy Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Nick Ing-Simmons Copyright (C) 2003 Mark Adler all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Kurt Starsinic kstarsinic@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1995 Graham Barr & Nick Ing-Simmons All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Universitat Dortmund all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2007 Brandon L Black Copyright (C) 2016 Russ Allbery eagle@eyrie.org Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) of the C code in this library are the

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Stephen McCamant Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Reini Urban All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 OReilly Media Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2013 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 This software is David Golden Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 cPanel Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes EltFtom@compton.nuEgt Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Tom Christiansen Nathan Torkington and Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 perl5 porters Copyright (C) 2001 - 2017 SADAHIRO@cpan.org This module is Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Version 1.x Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com Copyright (C) 1996 Additions Charles Bailey Permission is granted Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 the Perl 5 Porters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Malcolm Beattie Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Ken Williams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Marek Rouchal

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Sullivan Beck Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden Ricardo Signes Adam Kennedy and Contributors Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Steve Peters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Tim Jenness and the UK Particle Physics and Astronomy Research Council Copyright (C) 2010 This software is Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 David Muir Sharnoff Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 the Perl 5 Porters Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 2001 Michael Hennecke (Locale::Currency) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 All files are Nokia all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 Jon Orwant All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Paul Marquess All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2014 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Russ Allbery rra@stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 Richard Clamp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2002 Version 5 port Andreas Kaiser Ilya Zakharevich) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 32350 and GNU GPLd Nicholas Nethercote et al Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Graham Barr All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 Damian Conway All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Tom Horsley All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2006 Alexander Smishlajev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 This software is Ilya Zakharevich Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Elizabeth Mattijsen All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2016 For this file Unicode Inc. Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim Jenness Christian Soeller Hugo van der Sanden Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 This software is - Graham Barr & Dave Rolsky Copyright (C) 1999 Tuomas J Lukka lukka@iki.fi All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 This module is SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 D.H aka PodMaster Copyright (C) 2003 CTie::File version 0.96 is Mark Jason Dominus Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Michael G Schwern Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 H.Merijn Brand (m)12 22-09- 2012 Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 brian d foy All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Original code Ken Williams Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2006 This software is Christian Hansen Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1991 1991-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Joshua Nathaniel Pritikin

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Leon Timmermans Copyright (C) 2011 Revilo Reegiles Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2015 Larry Wall and others
perl-Exporter	5.73	418.fc29	
perl-File-Path	2.16	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2015 Richard Elberger James Keenan Copyright (C) 2007 David Landgren
perl-File-Temp	0.230.900	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2019 This software is Tim Jenness and the UK Particle Physics and Astronomy Research Council
perl-HTTP-Tiny	0.076	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2018 This software is Christian Hansen

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-IO	1.39	435.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Canon Research Centre Europe (CRE) Copyright (C) 2005 Joshua Hoblitt Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Matthijs van Duin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Neil Bowers Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Steve Hay All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Aristotle Pagaltzis Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2003 _uri_split taken from URI::Split Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Bradford Appleton All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Stephen McCamant All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Andy Armstrong C andy@hexten.net All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Andy Armstrong C andy@hexten.net All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Sullivan Beck All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 2017 This software is Ken Williams Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Eric Young - see README for more details

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OS/2 port Raymond Chen Kai Uwe Rommel Copyright (C) 1992 This is an unpublished work Helios Software GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 H.Merijn Brand Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Allison Randal Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Rob Brown All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Doug MacEachern and Jon Orwant All Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 This module is - Jos Boumans Copyright (C) 2001 Tim Jenness All Rights Reserved This program is Copyright (C) 1996 - 2017 Gurusamy Sarathy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Eryq All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 Mark Allen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 - 2007 (Anno Siegel)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden and Ricardo Signes Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Bjoern Hoehrmann bjoern@hoehrmann.de Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Perl is Copyright (C) 2002 COPYRIGHT 2000-01 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1990 MS- DOS port Diomidis Spinellis) Copyright (C) 1995 Your Name All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Marek Rouchal All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Phoenix Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Douglas E Wegscheid All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 ZeeGee Software Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 Martin Birgmeier Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes tom@compton.nu Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 RSA Data Security Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz mhx@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved
			Copyright (C) 1993 - 2015 Charles Bailey and others

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 RCS Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2000 Joe Smith Joe.Smith@inwap.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 1995 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Andrew Main (Zefram) zefram@fysh.org Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 10 and is The Perl Journal It appears courtesy Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Nick Ing-Simmons Copyright (C) 2003 Mark Adler all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Kurt Starsinic kstarsinic@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1995 Graham Barr & Nick Ing-Simmons All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Universitat Dortmund all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2007 Brandon L Black Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Additional code Matt Trout and David Golden Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) of the C code in this library are the

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Stephen McCamant Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Reini Urban All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 OReilly Media Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2013 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 This software is David Golden Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 cPanel Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes EltFtom@compton.nuEgt Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Tom Christiansen Nathan Torkington and Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 perl5 porters Copyright (C) 2001 - 2017 SADAHIRO@cpan.org This module is Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Version 1.x Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com Copyright (C) 1996 Additions Charles Bailey Permission is granted Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 the Perl 5 Porters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Malcolm Beattie Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Ken Williams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Marek Rouchal

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Sullivan Beck Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden Ricardo Signes Adam Kennedy and Contributors Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Steve Peters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Mark Allen Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Tim Jenness and the UK Particle Physics and Astronomy Research Council Copyright (C) 2010 This software is Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 2000 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 David Muir Sharnoff Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 the Perl 5 Porters Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 2001 Michael Hennecke (Locale::Currency) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 All files are Nokia all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 Jon Orwant All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Paul Marquess All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2014 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Russ Allbery rra@stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 Richard Clamp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2002 Version 5 port Andreas Kaiser Ilya Zakharevich) Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 32350 and GNU GPLd Nicholas Nethercote et al Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Graham Barr All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 Damian Conway All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2008 Alexander Smishlajev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 This software is Ilya Zakharevich Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Elizabeth Mattijsen All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2016 For this file Unicode Inc. Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim Jenness Christian Soeller Hugo van der Sanden Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 This software is - Graham Barr & Dave Rolsky Copyright (C) 1999 Tuomas J Lukka lukka@iki.fi All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 This module is SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 D.H aka PodMaster Copyright (C) 2003 CTie::File version 0.96 is Mark Jason Dominus Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Michael G Schwern Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 H.Merijn Brand (m)12 22-09- 2012 Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 brian d foy All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Original code Ken Williams Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2016 This software is Christian Hansen Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1991 1991-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Joshua Nathaniel Pritikin

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Leon Timmermans Copyright (C) 2011 Revilo Reegiles Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2015 Larry Wall and others
perl-Pod-Escapes	1.07	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Sean M Burke All rights reserved
perl-Pod-Perldoc	3.28.01	419.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Sean M Burke All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Mark Allen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 3 4 Sean M Burke All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 2017 Mark Allen
perl-Pod-Simple	3.35	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Allison Randal Copyright (C) 2002 Sean M Burke All rights reserved
perl-Pod-Usage	1.69	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 Bradford Appleton All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Marek Rouchal

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-Scalar-List-Utils	1.50	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 2014 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2014 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Matthijs van Duin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 1999 Tuomas J Lukka lukka@iki.fi All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz
perl-Socket	2.029	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation Inc
perl-Storable	3.15	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 1997 Universitat Dortmund all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 cPanel Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 the Perl 5 Porters Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-Term- ANSIColor	4.06	418.fc29	Copyright (C) 2012 Kurt Starsinic kstarsinic@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 Stephen Thirlwall Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 2011 Revilo Reegiles Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2016 Russ Allbery eagle@eyrie.org
perl-Term-Cap	1.17	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 perl5 porters
perl-Text- ParseWords	3.30	417.fc29	
perl-Thread-Queue	3.13	1.fc29	
perl-Time-Local	1.280	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2018 This software is - Graham Barr & Dave Rolsky
perl-Unicode- Normalize	1.26	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 1989 - 1991 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan All rights reserved
perl-constant	1.33	418.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Phoenix

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
perl-macros	5.28.2	435.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Canon Research Centre Europe (CRE) Copyright (C) 2005 Joshua Hoblitt Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Matthijs van Duin All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Neil Bowers Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Steve Hay All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Aristotle Pagaltzis Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 Sean M Burke Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2003 _uri_split taken from URI::Split Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 2004 Nokia Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Bradford Appleton All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Stephen McCamant All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Russ Allbery rra@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Marek Rouchal (and borrowing code Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 Andy Armstrong C andy@hexten.net All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Sullivan Beck All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 11 and is The Perl Journal It appears Copyright (C) 2017 This software is Ken Williams Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 Powerdog Industries All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Eric Young - see README for more details

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OS/2 port Raymond Chen Kai Uwe Rommel Copyright (C) 1992 This is an unpublished work Helios Software GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 H.Merijn Brand Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Allison Randal Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Rob Brown All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Doug MacEachern and Jon Orwant All Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 This module is - Jos Boumans Copyright (C) 2001 Tim Jenness All Rights Reserved This program is Copyright (C) 1996 - 2017 Gurusamy Sarathy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Eryq All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1997 Version 1.x Graham Barr Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Raphael Manfredi Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1989 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 Mark Allen All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 - 2007 (Anno Siegel)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden and Ricardo Signes Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Neil Winton Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Bjoern Hoehrmann bjoern@hoehrmann.de Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Perl is Copyright (C) 2002 COPYRIGHT 2000-01 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1990 MS- DOS port Diomidis Spinellis) Copyright (C) 1995 Your Name All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Marek Rouchal All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Phoenix Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 1996 Zenin Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Douglas E Wegscheid All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 ZeeGee Software Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes tom@compton.nu Copyright (C) 1999 - 1992 RSA Data Security Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Your Name your@address.domain Copyright (C) 2007 - 2013 Version 2.x Marcus Holland-Moritz mhx@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 brian d foy All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2015 Charles Bailey and others

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 RCS Jarkko Hietaniemi Copyright (C) 2000 Joe Smith Joe.Smith@inwap.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 1995 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Andrew Main (Zefram) zefram@fysh.org Copyright (C) 1998 Journal 10 and is The Perl Journal It appears courtesy Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Nick Ing-Simmons Copyright (C) 2003 Mark Adler all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Kurt Starsinic kstarsinic@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 M J Dominus Copyright (C) 1995 Graham Barr & Nick Ing-Simmons All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Universitat Dortmund all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2007 Brandon L Black Copyright (C) 2016 Russ Allbery eagle@eyrie.org Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) of the C code in this library are the

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Paul Marquess All rights reserved This program Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Stephen McCamant Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 Reini Urban All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 OReilly Media Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2013 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 This software is David Golden Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 cPanel Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Tom Hughes EltFtom@compton.nuEgt Copyright (C) 1997 - 2013 Tom Christiansen Nathan Torkington and Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 perl5 porters Copyright (C) 2001 - 2017 SADAHIRO@cpan.org This module is Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Version 1.x Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com Copyright (C) 1996 Additions Charles Bailey Permission is granted Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 the Perl 5 Porters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Malcolm Beattie Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Ken Williams All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 Marek Rouchal

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Gisle Aas Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Sullivan Beck Copyright (C) 2010 This software is David Golden Ricardo Signes Adam Kennedy and Contributors Copyright (C) 1996 Charles Bailey bailey@newman.upenn.edu Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Steve Peters All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Mark Allen Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Tim Jenness and the UK Particle Physics and Astronomy Research Council Copyright (C) 2010 This software is Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2013 Chris Williams All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 cPanel Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 2000 Mark Kvale Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Tom Christiansen and Nathan Torkington Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 David Muir Sharnoff Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 the Perl 5 Porters Copyright (C) 2003 Constantin S Svintsoff kostik@iclub.nsu.ru Copyright (C) 2001 Michael Hennecke (Locale::Currency) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 All files are Nokia all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 Jon Orwant All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Paul Marquess All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2014 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 Graham Barr gbarr@pobox.com All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Russ Allbery rra@stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Kennedy Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 Richard Clamp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2002 Version 5 port Andreas Kaiser Ilya Zakharevich) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Nokia All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2013 Andy Broad Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 32350 and GNU GPLd Nicholas Nethercote et al Copyright (C) 1995 - 2011 Graham Barr All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2016 Niko Tyni ntyni@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 Damian Conway All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1997 Tom Horsley All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2017 Pali pali@cpan.org Copyright (C) 2006 Alexander Smishlajev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 Slaven Rezic Copyright (C) 2002 This software is Ilya Zakharevich Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Elizabeth Mattijsen All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 2016 For this file Unicode Inc. Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim Jenness Christian Soeller Hugo van der Sanden Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 This software is - Graham Barr & Dave Rolsky Copyright (C) 1999 Tuomas J Lukka lukka@iki.fi All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 This module is SADAHIRO Tomoyuki Japan Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 Reini Urban Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 D.H aka PodMaster Copyright (C) 2003 CTie::File version 0.96 is Mark Jason Dominus Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Michael G Schwern Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 H.Merijn Brand (m)12 22-09- 2012 Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 brian d foy All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Original code Ken Williams Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz Copyright (C) 2016 This software is Christian Hansen Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1991 1991-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Joshua Nathaniel Pritikin

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 2013 This software is Leon Timmermans Copyright (C) 2011 Revilo Reegiles Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Mark Shelor All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 2015 Larry Wall and others	
perl-parent	0.237	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2007 - 2017 Max Maischein C corion@cpan.org	
perl-threads	2.22	417.fc29	Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2001 Artur Bergman sky AT crucially DOT net Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz	
perl-threads-shared	1.59	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2001 - 2006 Larry Wall Copyright (C) 2001 Version 2.x Paul Marquess Copyright (C) 1999 Version 1.x Kenneth Albanowski Copyright (C) 2001 Artur Bergman sky AT crucially DOT net Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Version 3.x Marcus Holland-Moritz	
GPLV2+ or LGPLv3+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)" on page 616)				
libunistring	0.9.10	4.fc29		
GPLv2 (see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588)				
MAKEDEV	3.24	22.fc28		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
conntrack-tools	1.4.4	8.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
dbxtool	8	8.fc29	
device-mapper	1.02.154	1.fc29	
device-mapper- event	1.02.154	1.fc29	
device-mapper- multipath	0.7.7	7.gitef6d98b.5.hcp910	
e2fsprogs	1.44.6	1.fc29	
ethtool	5.3	1.fc29	
ima-evm-utils	1.1	4.fc29	
initscripts	10.01	1.hcp820	
irqbalance	1.4.0	2.fc29	
kexec-tools	2.0.19	1.fc29	
kpartx	0.7.7	7.gitef6d98b.5.hcp910	
libcap	2.25	12.fc29	
libnetfilter_cthelper	1.0.0	14.fc29	
libnetfilter_queue	1.0.2	12.fc29	
lvm2	2.02.183	1.fc29	
network-scripts	10.01	1.hcp820	
numactl	2.0.12	1.fc29	
open-vm-tools	11.0.0	4.fc29	
perf	5.3.11	100.fc29	
yum-metadata- parser	1.1.4	22.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
	GPLv2 and Artistic Licence 2.0 and ISC					
(see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"Artistic License, version</u>						
2.0" on page 487, see	2.0" on page 487, see "ISC License" on page 634)					

204

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
iptables	1.8.0	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2003 Mike Frantzen frantzen@w4g.org Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Joakim Axelsson gozem@linux.nu Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Arturo Borrero Gonzalez arturo@netfilter.org Copyright (C) 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Netfilter Core Team Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 CC Computer Consultants GmbH - Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 BalaBit IT Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Nokia Corporation Copyright (C) 2005 Evgeniy Polyakov johnpol@2ka.mxt.ru Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 MARA Systems AB http://www.marasystems.com Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Inc James Morris jmorris@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Nokia Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2003 - 2011 Jozsef Kadlecsik kadlec@blackhole.kfki.hu Copyright (C) 2000 Emmanuel Roger winfield@freegates.be Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Patrick McHardy kaber@trash.net Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2011 Jan Engelhardt Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Sebastian Claßen sebastian.classen at freenet.ag Copyright (C) 1989 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 CC Computer Consultants GmbH Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Michal Zalewski Icamtuf@coredump.cx Copyright (C) 1999 Paul Rusty Russell & Michael J Neuling Copyright (C) 2007 Sven Schnelle svens@bitebene.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
iptables-libs	1.8.0	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2003 Mike Frantzen frantzen@w4g.org Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Joakim Axelsson gozem@linux.nu Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Arturo Borrero Gonzalez arturo@netfilter.org Copyright (C) 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Netfilter Core Team Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 CC Computer Consultants GmbH - Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 BalaBit IT Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Nokia Corporation Copyright (C) 2005 Evgeniy Polyakov johnpol@2ka.mxt.ru Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 MARA Systems AB http://www.marasystems.com Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Inc James Morris jmorris@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Nokia Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2003 - 2011 Jozsef Kadlecsik kadlec@blackhole.kfki.hu Copyright (C) 2000 Emmanuel Roger winfield@freegates.be Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Patrick McHardy kaber@trash.net Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2011 Jan Engelhardt Copyright (C) 2000 Marc Boucher Copyright (C) 2000 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Sebastian Claßen sebastian.classen at freenet.ag Copyright (C) 1989 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 CC Computer Consultants GmbH Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Michal Zalewski Icamtuf@coredump.cx Copyright (C) 1999 Paul Rusty Russell & Michael J Neuling Copyright (C) 2007 Sven Schnelle svens@bitebene.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
iptables-services	1.8.0	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2003 Mike Frantzen frantzen@w4g.org Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Joakim Axelsson gozem@linux.nu Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Arturo Borrero Gonzalez arturo@netfilter.org Copyright (C) 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Netfilter Core Team Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 CC Computer Consultants GmbH - Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 BalaBit IT Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Nokia Corporation Copyright (C) 2005 Evgeniy Polyakov johnpol@2ka.mxt.ru Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 MARA Systems AB http://www.marasystems.com Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Inc James Morris jmorris@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Nokia Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2003 - 2011 Jozsef Kadlecsik kadlec@blackhole.kfki.hu Copyright (C) 2000 Emmanuel Roger winfield@freegates.be Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Patrick McHardy kaber@trash.net Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2011 Jan Engelhardt Copyright (C) 2010 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Sebastian Claßen sebastian.classen at freenet.ag Copyright (C) 1989 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 CC Computer Consultants GmbH Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Michal Zalewski Icamtuf@coredump.cx Copyright (C) 1999 Paul Rusty Russell & Michael J Neuling Copyright (C) 2007 Sven Schnelle svens@bitebene.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
iptables-utils	1.8.0	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2003 Mike Frantzen frantzen@w4g.org Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Joakim Axelsson gozem@linux.nu Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Arturo Borrero Gonzalez arturo@netfilter.org Copyright (C) 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Netfilter Core Team Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 CC Computer Consultants GmbH - Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 BalaBit IT Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Nokia Corporation Copyright (C) 2005 Evgeniy Polyakov johnpol@2ka.mxt.ru Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 MARA Systems AB http://www.marasystems.com Copyright (C) 2006 Red Hat Inc James Morris jmorris@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Nokia Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2003 - 2011 Jozsef Kadlecsik kadlec@blackhole.kfki.hu Copyright (C) 2000 Emmanuel Roger winfield@freegates.be Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Patrick McHardy kaber@trash.net Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2011 Jan Engelhardt Copyright (C) 2000 Marc Boucher Copyright (C) 2000 Marc Boucher Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 Sebastian Claßen sebastian.classen at freenet.ag Copyright (C) 1989 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 CC Computer Consultants GmbH Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Michal Zalewski Icamtuf@coredump.cx Copyright (C) 1999 Paul Rusty Russell & Michael J Neuling Copyright (C) 2007 Sven Schnelle svens@bitebene.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
GPLv2 and GPLv2+ and LGPLv2 and MIT (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "MIT License" on page 639)				
Iksctp-tools	1.0.16	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Cisco Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Nokia Copyright (C) 2004 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Motorola Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 Cisco Copyright (C) 2003 - 2007 Hewlett-Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1989 - 1999 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Nokia Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 International Business Machines Corp Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Sridhar Samudrala IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2002 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 La Monte HP Yarroll piggy@acm.org Copyright (C) 2003 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2001 La Monte H.P Yarroll Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Intel Corp Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Intel Corp Copyright (C) 2001 D Otis Use this program code or tables Copyright (C) 2005 Frank Filz IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Motorola Inc	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
GPLv2 and GPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ and BSD with advertising and Public Domain					
(see "GNI General Public License, Version 2+ (GPI v2+)" on page 588, see "GNI Lesser General Public					

License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "BSD License (with Advertising)" on page 496)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
util-linux	2.32.1	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2010 Jeroen Oortwijn oortwijn@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 Miquel van Smoorenburg miquels@cistron.nl Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2010 Michael Krapp Copyright (C) 2017 Hewlett Packard Enterprise Development LP Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Karl Eichwalder Copyright (C) 2009 Corentin Chary corentincj@iksaif.net Copyright (C) 2013 Rolf Fokkens rolf@fokkens.nl Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1992 A V Le Blanc (LeBlanc@mcc.ac.uk) Copyright (C) 2000 abandoned Niels Kristian Bech Jensen nkbj@image.dk Copyright (C) 2004 - 2006 Juliane Holzt kju -at- fqdn.org Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 Philipp Marek philipp.marek@linbit.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Todos los derechos reservados. Copyright (C) 2004 Nilgün Belma Bugüner Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Andreas Dilger adilger@sun.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Andreas Dilger adilger@sun.com Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 - Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1998 Danek Duvall duvall@alumni.princeton.edu Copyright (C) 2004 Robert Love

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Wszelkie prawa zastrzeżone. Copyright (C) 1995 Andries E Brouwer (aeb@cwi.nl) Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2012 Andy Lutomirski luto@amacapital.net Copyright (C) 2012 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2007 SUSE LINUX Products GmbH Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Lauri Nurmi lanurmi@iki.fi Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 The Open Group Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Ondrej Oprala ooprala@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2006 Hewlett- Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1988 Mark Nudleman Copyright (C) 1994 - 2005 Jeff Tranter (tranter@pobox.com) Copyright (C) 1999 Andreas Dilger and Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1992 - 1997 Michael K Johnson johnsonm@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Santiago Vila Doncel sanvila@unex.es Copyright (C) 2014 Kevin Cernekee cernekee@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2019 Bastian Friedrich bastian.friedrich@collax.com Copyright (C) 2009 Marcel Holtmann marcel@holtmann.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Elrond Elrond@Wunder-Nett.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 Hayden A James (hayden.james@gmail.com) Copyright (C) 2004 Robert Love Copyright (C) 2016 SUSE Linux GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2014 Frodo Looijaard frodo@frodo.looijaard.name Copyright (C) 2008 Roy Peled the.roy.peled -at- gmail Copyright (C) 2016 Igor Gnatenko i.gnatenko.brain@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2006 Miquel van Smoorenburg Copyright (C) 1980 - 1987 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2012 Milan Broz mbroz@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2008 Cai Qian qcai@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2016 Stanislav Brabec sbrabec@suse.cz Copyright (C) 2017 Sami Kerola Copyright (C) 2017 Sami Kerola Copyright (C) 2007 Matthias Koenig mkoenig@suse.de Copyright (C) 2017 - 2017 Kareil Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Kareil Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2012 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Nuernberg Copyright (C) 2018 Files in the gnu directory are from glibc- 2.0.4 88

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
rackage	VEISION	redui a Release	Copyright (C) 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc og nedenstående oversættere Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Eric Biederman ebiederm@xmission.com Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Pali Rohár pali.rohar@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1994 - 2008 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 Philipp Thomas pth@suse.de Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 _(Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved.) Copyright (C) 2010 Andrew Nayenko resver@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 Werner Almesberger Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Andries Brouwer Copyright (C) 2017 Masatake YAMATO yamato@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2013 Alejandro Martinez Ruiz alex@nowcomputing.com Copyright (C) 2013 Alejandro Martinez Ruiz alex@nowcomputing.com Copyright (C) 2009 Johannes Berg johannes@sipsolutions.net Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1991 - 2004 Miquel van Smoorenburg Copyright (C) 2014 Federico Simoncelli fsimonce@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Werner Fink werner@suse.de Copyright (C) 2014 Timofey Titovets Nefelim4ag@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
rackage	VEISION	redui a Release	Copyright (C) 2017 Rafał Miłecki rafal@milecki.pl Copyright (C) 2010 Rosetta Contributors and Canonical Ltd Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Thorsten Kukuk Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2015 Karel Zak ooprala@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2009 Tim Gardner tim.gardner@canonical.com Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Seagate Technology PLC Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Hommey mh@glandium.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2014 Elrond Elrond@Wunder-Nett.org Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 H Peter Anvin - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Linus Torvalds Copyright (C) 2016 David Sterba dsterba@suse.cz Copyright (C) 1992 - 1997 Michael K Johnson johnsonm@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Todos os diritos reservados. Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Jason Borden jborden@bluehost.com Copyright (C) 2018 Vaclav Dolezal vdolezal@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Sami Kerola kerolasa@iki.fi Copyright (C) 1992 Rik Faith (faith@cs.unc.edu) Copyright (C) 1994 Kevin E Martin (martin@cs.unc.edu) Copyright (C) 2010 Hajime Taira
			htaira@redhat.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2013 Eric Sandeen sandeen@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 Jiro SEKIBA jir@unicus.jp Copyright (C) 1997 - 2005 copy it it is Frodo Looijaard Copyright (C) 1994 - 2005 Jeff Tranter (tranter@pobox.com) Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 IBM Corp Copyright (C) 1999 Jakub Jelinek jj@ultra.linux.cz Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Tous droits réservés. Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1990 Gordon Irlam (gordoni@cs.ua.oz.au) Conditions of use Copyright (C) 2014 Benjamin Weis benjamin.weis@gmx.com Copyright (C) 2011 SuSE LINUX Products GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2018 Tony Asleson tasleson@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2018 Riku Voipio riku.voipio@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2018 Riku Voipio riku.voipio@iki.fi Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Davidlohr Bueso dave@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 Davidlohr Bueso dave@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2005 Adrian Bunk bunk@stusta.de Copyright (C) 2016 Micron Technology Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1980 - 1992 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2000 Beth Powell bpowell@turbolinux.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Transmeta Corporation Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Kay Sievers kay.sievers@vrfy.org Copyright (C) 2017 Philip Prindeville Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgstr Gunnar Ritter Alle Rechte vorbehalten. Copyright (C) 1996 - 2004 Andries Brouwer Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 msgid Gunnar Ritter All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2017 Niklas Hambüchen mail@nh2.me Copyright (C) 2018 Roy Peled the.roy.peled -at- gmail.com Copyright (C) 1980 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2005 Jens Axboe jens@axboe.dk Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 partition Code adapted from e2fsck Theodore Copyright (C) 1994 - 1996 Alessandro Rubini (rubini@ipvvis.unipv.it) Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 Michael Piefel piefel@informatik.hu-berlin.de Copyright (C) 2002 Meelis Roos mroos@linux.ee

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
GPLv2 and GPLv2+ w	vith exceptions and GPI	Lv3+ and Verbatim and C	opyright only

(see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
gpm	1.20.7	16.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 hdavies@ameritech.net (Henry Davies) Copyright (C) 1993 Andreq Haylett ajh@gec-mrc.co.uk Copyright (C) 1998 Ian Zimmerman itz@speakeasy.org Copyright (C) 2002 Synpatics Passthrough Support Linuxcare Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Nico Schottelius nico-gpm2008 at schottelius.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 nico- gpm at schottelius.org (Nico Schottelius) Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Alessandro Rubini rubini@linux.it Copyright (C) 2002 nico@schottelius.org (Nico Schottelius) Copyright (C) 1993 Andrew Haylett ajh@gec-mrc.co.uk Copyright (C) 1994 - 2001 Alessandro Rubini Copyright (C) 1994 - 2001 Alessandro Rubini Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 rubini@linux.it (Alessandro Rubini) Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Ian Zimmerman itz@rahul.net Copyright (C) 2007 Nico Schottelius.org Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 hdavies@ameritech.net (Henry Davies Copyright (C) 1999 hdavies@ameritech.net (Henry Davies Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 dickey@clark.net Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Nico Schottelius (nico-gpm2008 at schottelius.org) Copyright (C) 1994 - 1997 rubini@linux.it Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Nico Schottelius nico-gpm2008 (at) schottelius.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
gpm-libs	1.20.7	16.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 hdavies@ameritech.net (Henry Davies) Copyright (C) 1993 Andreq Haylett ajh@gec-mrc.co.uk Copyright (C) 1998 Ian Zimmerman itz@speakeasy.org Copyright (C) 2002 Synpatics Passthrough Support Linuxcare Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Nico Schottelius nico-gpm2008 at schottelius.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 nico- gpm at schottelius.org (Nico Schottelius) Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Alessandro Rubini rubini@linux.it Copyright (C) 2002 nico@schottelius.org (Nico Schottelius) Copyright (C) 1993 Andrew Haylett ajh@gec-mrc.co.uk Copyright (C) 1994 - 2001 Alessandro Rubini Copyright (C) 1994 - 2001 Alessandro Rubini Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 rubini@linux.it (Alessandro Rubini) Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Ian Zimmerman itz@rahul.net Copyright (C) 2007 Nico Schottelius.org Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 hdavies@ameritech.net (Henry Davies Copyright (C) 1999 hdavies@ameritech.net (Henry Davies Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
			Copyright (C) 1997 dickey@clark.net Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Nico Schottelius (nico-gpm2008 at schottelius.org) Copyright (C) 1994 - 1997 rubini@linux.it Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Nico Schottelius nico-gpm2008 (at) schottelius.org		
	GPLv2 and LGPLv2 (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604)				
e2fsprogs-libs	1.44.6	1.fc29			
GPLv2 and LGPLv2+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604)					
device-mapper- multipath-libs	0.7.7	7.gitef6d98b.5.hcp910			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
GPLv2 and MIT (see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639)				
libatomic_ops	7.6.6	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 Ivan Maidanski Copyright (C) 1991 - 1994 Xerox Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 Hewlett-Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1989 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2007 Thiemo Seufer ths@networkno.de Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 Hewlett-Packard Company All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Silicon Graphics All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 NEC LE-IT All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 NEC LE-IT All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Takashi YOSHII All rights reserved	
	table, no modification public License, Version 2	permitted <u>+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588	3)	
kernel	4.19.15	300.1.hcp910		
kernel-core	4.19.15	300.1.hcp910		
kernel-modules	4.19.15	300.1.hcp910		
kernel-modules- extra	4.19.15	300.1.hcp910		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
GPLv2 or GPLv3 (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)					
ndisc6	1.0.3	7.fc29			
GPLv2+ (see <u>"GNU General Pu</u>	GPLv2+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)				
NetworkManager	1.12.6	5.fc29			
NetworkManager- dispatcher-routing- rules	1.12.6	5.fc29			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
acl	2.2.53	2.fc29	
асрі	1.7	10.fc29	
acpid	2.0.30	1.fc29	
attr	2.4.48	3.fc29	
bash-completion	2.8	3.fc29	
bc	1.07.1	6.fc29	
dmidecode	3.2	1.fc29	
efibootmgr	16	4.fc29	
grubby	8.40	18.fc29	
hostname	3.20	7.fc29	
htop	2.2.0	3.fc29	
hwdata	0.329	1.fc29	
iftop	1.0	0.21.pre4.fc29	
iotop	0.6	18.fc29	
ipcalc	0.2.4	4.fc29	
iproute-tc	5.0.0	2.fc29	
kmod	25	3.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libnetfilter_ conntrack	1.0.7	1.fc29	
libnetfilter_ cttimeout	1.0.0	12.fc29	
libnfnetlink	1.0.1	14.fc29	
libreport- filesystem	2.11.3	2.fc29	
libsigsegv	2.11	6.fc29	
linuxconsoletools	1.7.0	1.fc29	
logrotate	3.14.0	4.fc29	
Irzsz	0.12.20	45.fc29	
ltrace	0.7.91	28.fc29	
Izo	2.08	14.fc29	
mdadm	4.1	rc2.0.2.fc29	
mingetty	1.08	24.fc29	
net-tools	2.0	0.53.20160912git.fc29	
pciutils	3.6.2	1.fc29	
pciutils-libs	3.6.2	1.fc29	
psmisc	23.1	4.1.fc29	
python2-rpm	4.14.2.1	3.fc29	
rpm	4.14.2.1	3.fc29	
rpm-plugin- selinux	4.14.2.1	3.fc29	
slang	2.3.2	4.fc29	
smartmontools	7.0	5.fc29	
smem	1.5	1.fc29	
squashfs-tools	4.3	21.fc29	
sysstat	11.7.3	2.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
traceroute	2.1.0	7.fc29		
tree	1.8.0	1.fc29		
yum	3.4.3	518.fc29		
GPLv2+ and BSD (see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495)				
Iz4-libs	1.9.1	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Yann Collet Copyright (C) 1989 - 1991 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Louis P Santillan Ipsantil@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2018 Yann Collet - present Copyright (C) 2014 Ipsantil	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
sg3_utils	1.42	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 GNU Joey Hess Copyright (C) 2013 SUSE LINUX Products GmbH Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1994 - 2012 This software is the authors Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 United States Government as represented Copyright (C) 2006 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke hare@suse.de Copyright (C) 1994 Remy Card This file may be redistributed Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke SUSE Linux GmbH Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Kaminario Technologies LTD Copyright (C) 2000 - 2015 Ingo van Lil inguin@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Lars Marowsky-Bree Imb@suse.de Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke Copyright (C) 2003 Grant Grundler grundler at parisc-linux dot org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke Christophe Varoqui Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 - D Gilbert and P Allworth Copyright (C) 2005 - 2016 Douglas Gilbert dgilbert at interlog dot com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Christophe Varoqui and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Christophe Varoqui and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Christophe Varoqui and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert and P Allworth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert And P Allworth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2006 - D Gilbert And P Allworth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2006 - D Gilbert

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke SUSE Labs Copyright (C) 2003 James Bottomley jejb at parisc-linux dot org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 2006 - 2016 Luben Tuikov and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2006 IBM Corp

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
sg3_utils-libs	1.42	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 GNU Joey Hess Copyright (C) 2013 SUSE LINUX Products GmbH Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1994 - 2012 This software is the authors Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 United States Government as represented Copyright (C) 2006 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke hare@suse.de Copyright (C) 1994 Remy Card This file may be redistributed Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke SUSE Linux GmbH Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Kaminario Technologies LTD Copyright (C) 2000 - 2015 Ingo van Lil inguin@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Lars Marowsky-Bree Imb@suse.de Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke Copyright (C) 2003 Grant Grundler grundler at parisc-linux dot org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke Christophe Varoqui Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 - D Gilbert and P Allworth Copyright (C) 2005 - 2016 Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke And Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Hannes Reinecke and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Christophe Varoqui and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert and P Allworth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert And P Allworth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 1999 - 2006 - D Gilbert

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2011 - 2016 Hannes Reinecke SUSE Labs Copyright (C) 2003 James Bottomley jejb at parisc-linux dot org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 D Gilbert Copyright (C) 2006 - 2016 Luben Tuikov and Douglas Gilbert Copyright (C) 2006 IBM Corp

GPLv2+ and GPL+

(see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
	GPLv2+ and GPLv3+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)				
man-db	2.8.4	3.fc29			
	GPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604)				
cryptsetup	2.0.6	1.fc29			
cryptsetup-libs	2.0.6	1.fc29			
dracut	049	26.git20181204.hcp910			
dracut-network	049	26.git20181204.hcp910			
dracut-squash	049	26.git20181204.hcp910			
keyutils	1.5.10	8.fc29			
keyutils-libs	1.5.10	8.fc29			
GPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ and Public Domain (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604)					
minicom	2.7.1	9.fc29			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
GPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ with exceptions (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604)					
rpm-build-libs	4.14.2.1	3.fc29			
rpm-libs	4.14.2.1	3.fc29			
rpm-sign-libs	4.14.2.1	3.fc29			
GPLv2+ and Public Domain (see "GNU General Public Lice	ense, Version 2+ (GPLv2	<u>+)"</u> on page 588)			
iproute	5.0.0	2.fc29			
xz	5.2.4	3.fc29			
GPLv2+ or Artistic (see <u>"GNU General Public Lice</u> <u>2.0"</u> on page 487)	ense, Version 2+ (GPLv2	+)" on page 588, see <u>"Artis</u> i	tic License, version		
perl-Getopt-Long	2.51	1.fc29			
GPLv2+ or LGPLv3+ (see "GNU General Public Lice License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)"		<u>+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"GNU</u>	Lesser General Public		
elfutils-default-yama-scope	0.176	1.fc29			
elfutils-libelf	0.176	1.fc29			
elfutils-libs	0.176	1.fc29			
GPLv2+ with exceptions (see "GNU General Public Lice	GPLv2+ with exceptions (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)				
pkgconf-m4	1.5.3	2.fc29			
GPLv3 (see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)					
crash	7.2.3	2.fc29			
hfcldd	4.32.22.4336	11.2.hcp910			
kmod-hfcldd-4.19.15- 300.1.hcp910.x86_64	4.32.22.4336	11.2.hcp910			
which	2.21	11.fc29			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
GPLv3+ (see <u>"GNU General Public Lice</u>	GPLv3+ (see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)"</u> on page 589)				
bash	4.4.23	6.fc29			
binutils	2.31.1	25.fc29			
coreutils	8.30	7.fc29			
coreutils-common	8.30	7.fc29			
сріо	2.12	9.fc29			
device-mapper-persistent- data	0.7.6	2.fc29			
diffutils	3.6	5.fc29			
efi-filesystem	3	3.fc29			
findutils	4.6.0	21.fc29			
gdbm	1.18	1.fc29			
gdbm-libs	1.18	1.fc29			
gnupg2	2.2.17	1.fc29			
grep	3.1	8.fc29			
grub2-common	2.02	62.1.hcp820			
grub2-efi-x64	2.02	62.1.hcp820			
grub2-efi-x64-modules	2.02	62.1.hcp820			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
grub2-pc- modules	2.02	62.1.hcp820	
grub2-tools	2.02	62.1.hcp820	
grub2-tools- efi	2.02	62.1.hcp820	
grub2-tools- extra	2.02	62.1.hcp820	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
grub2-tools- minimal	2.02	62.1.hcp820		
info	6.5	11.fc29		
libbasicobjects	0.1.1	41.fc29		
libpipeline	1.5.0	5.fc29		
make	4.2.1	10.fc29		
mokutil	0.3.0	10.fc29		
nano	3.0	3.fc29		
parallel	20180322	2.fc29		
patch	2.7.6	8.fc29		
readline	7.0	12.fc29		
rsync	3.1.3	8.fc29		
screen	4.6.2	6.fc29		
sed	4.5	2.fc29		
tar	1.30	6.fc29		
wget	1.20.3	1.fc29		
zile	2.4.14	2.fc29		
GPLv3+ and (GPLv2+ or LGPLv3+) (see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)" on page 616)				
elfutils	0.176	1.fc29		
GPLv3+ and CC0-1.0 (see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)				
emacs- filesystem	26.1	6.fc29		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
GPLv3+ and GP (see "GNU Gen License" on page	eral Public Lic	ense, Version 3	(GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU Free Documentation
gzip	1.9	9.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1990 - 1992 Not Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1993 add.c not (n) Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Free Software Copyright (C) 1987 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1988 - 2018 Free Software Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 © Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Sverre Jarp (HP Labs) Copyright (C) 1992 - 1993 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1991 - 2007 years (such as 90 2008) in a Copyright (C) 1993 sub.c not (n) Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 @copyright Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc
time	1.9	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 @copyright Free Software Copyright (C) 1990 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Free Software Copyright (C) 1987 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2018 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 © Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1991 - 2007 years (such as 90 2008) in a Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc

Package Version Release Copyright

GPLv3+ and GFDL and BSD and MIT

(see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)"</u> on page 589, see <u>"GNU Free Documentation License"</u> on page 569, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
groff-base	1.22.3	17.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 Tim Toolan toolan@ele.uri.edu Copyright (C) 1991 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Francesco Salvestrini salvestrini@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 1982 - C- Barry S Roitblat Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 Rem Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 Werner Lemberg wl@gnu.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2014 it are Peter Schaffter Copyright (C) 2014 1989 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.ITC Avant Garde Gothic is a registered trademark of International Typeface Corporation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1997 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.ITC Zapf Dingbats is a registered trademark of International Typeface Corporation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1997 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Comment Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1980 - 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1991 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Mark Martinec All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.ITC Bookman is a registered trademark of International Typeface Corporation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.ITC Bookman is a registered trademark of International Typeface Corporation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.ITC Bookman is a registered trademark of International Typeface Corporation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.Times is a trademark of Linotype-Hell AG and/or its subsidiaries Copyright (C) 1994 × Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Pernd Raichle/DANTE e.V Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.Palatino is a trademark of Linotype-Hell

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.ITC Zapf Chancery is a registered trademark of International Typeface Corporation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved.Helvetica is a trademark of Linotype-Hell AG and/or its subsidiaries Copyright (C) 2000 - 2014 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1997 Comment Adobe Systems Incorporated All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 - 1991 Rechenzentrum der Ruhr- Universitaet Bochum Copyright (C) 1985 - 1999 Notice Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano

		Fedora		
Package	Version	Release	Copyright	
GPLv3+ and GPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ and BSD (see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "BSD License" on page 495)				
gawk	4.2.1	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 Specialized System Consultants Inc (SSC) Copyright (C) 1996 main.c (copyleft) Update date to Copyright (C) 1986 - 2018 the Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Specialized System Consultants Inc (SSC) Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1996 97 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 dnl Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 - the Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 All relevant files Updated year to Copyright (C) 1996 mawk 1.3.3 Nov Michael D Brennan Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 the Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Too many files to list Update date to Copyright (C) 1995 - 2018 dnl the Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1989 - 2015 @print Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1988 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1988 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Paul Hsieh Licenced under LGPL 2.1 Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Comunicalet
Package	Version	Release	Copyright

GPLv3+ and GPLv3+ with exceptions and GPLv2+ and GPLv2+ with exceptions and GPL+ and LGPLv2+ and LGPLv3+ and LGP

(see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)" on page 581, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)" on page 616, see "BSD License" on page 495, see "GNU Free Documentation License" on page 569)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
gdb	8.2	7.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 @copyright Free Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 i386-gen.c (process_copyright) Update year to Copyright (C) 1993 main.c (print_gdb_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 2010 Doug Evans Copyright (C) 2010 Doug Evans Copyright (C) 2016 Krzesimir Nowak qdlacz@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2016 krzesimir Nowak qdlacz@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2006 - 2015 top.c (print_gdb_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 2012 Zack Weinberg zackw@panix.com Copyright (C) 2012 Zack Weinberg zackw@panix.com Copyright (C) 2012 Pies Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 gdbserver.c (gdbserver_version) Set year to Copyright (C) 2014 gdbserver.c (gdbserver_version) Set year to Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2004 Andrew Cagney Copyright (C) 1990 - 2014 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2002 gdb.c/annota2.exp Add year Copyright (C) 2015 Moritz Klammler moritz@klammler.eu Copyright (C) 2015 Moritz Klammler moritz@klammler.eu Copyright (C) 2016 Free Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2019 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 mips.h Update years to include (which had Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 Steven G Johnson st

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Раскаде	Version	Release	Соругідії
			Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2011 i386-gen.c (process_copyright) Update to Copyright (C) 2013 Roy Stogner roystgnr@ices.utexas.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Andrew Cagney cagney@highland.com.au Copyright (C) 2014 - 2015 Google Inc. Copyright (C) 2015 Paul Norman penorman@mac.com Copyright (C) 2015 Paul Norman penorman@mac.com Copyright (C) 2015 Paul Norman penorman@mac.com Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 gdb.ada/gnat_ada.gpr Fix comment line regression Copyright (C) 2012 2002-Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2015 gdbreplay.c (gdbreplay_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 c Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1997 - 2008 Joel Sherrill joel@OARcorp.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 R Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 R Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 R Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1997 - 2008 Joel Sherrill joel@OARcorp.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 R Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1990 - 2018 R Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1991 - 1998 R RISC Processors (ISBN 1- 55860-316-6) Copyright (C) 1994 - 1998 Andrew Cagney cagney@highland.com.au Copyright (C) 1994 - 1998 Andrew Cagney cagney@highland.com.au Copyright (C) 1995 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2007 - 2008 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2008 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2006 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.c Update to Copyright (C) 2004 disasm.c Update to include Copyright (C) 1996 Cygnus Software Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 © Copyright (C) 1991 - 2007 years (such as 90 2008) in a

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
gdb-headless	8.2	7.fc29	Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 @copyright Free Software Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 i386-gen.c (process_copyright) Update year to Copyright (C) 1993 main.c (print_gdb_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 1990 - 1992 MIPS Computer Systems Inc. Copyright (C) 2010 Doug Evans Copyright (C) 2016 Krzesimir Nowak qdlacz@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2016 krzesimir Nowak qdlacz@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1988 - 2018 @c Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2015 top.c (print_gdb_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 2012 Zack Weinberg zackw@panix.com Copyright (C) 2000 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 gdbserver.c (gdbserver_version) Set year to Copyright (C) 2008 i386-gen.c Update to Copyright (C) 1994 - 2004 Andrew Cagney Copyright (C) 1999 top.c Update years to include Copyright (C) 1990 - 2014 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2000 Advanced RISC Machines Ltd Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2002 gdb.c/annota2.exp Add year Copyright (C) 2002 gdb.c/annota2.exp Add year Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Moritz Klammler moritz@klammler.eu Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 mips.h Update years to include (which had Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 2007 free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 2011 free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson

Package Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
		Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2011 i386-gen.c (process_copyright) Update to Copyright (C) 2013 Roy Stogner roystgnr@ices.utexas.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1983 - 2014 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Andrew Cagney cagney@highland.com.au Copyright (C) 2015 Foogle Inc. Copyright (C) 2015 Faul Norman penorman@mac.com Copyright (C) 2002 mips-dis.c Update years to include Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@isKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@isKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 gdb.ada/gnat_ada.gpr Fix comment line regression Copyright (C) 2012 2002-Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2015 gdbreplay.c (gdbreplay_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 c Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 c Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1995 - 2018 free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 top.c (print_gdb_version) Bump year to Copyright (C) 2010 server.c (gdbserver_version) Update year to Copyright (C) 2001 - 2016 - Free Softwa

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2000 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.c Update to Copyright (C) 2004 disasm.c Update to include Copyright (C) 1996 Cygnus Software Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 © Copyright (C) 1991 - 2007 years (such as 90 2008) in a

GPLv3+ and GPLv3+ with exceptions and GPLv2+ with exceptions and LGPLv2+ on page 589, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "BSD License" on page 495)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libgcc	8.3.1	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 dnl Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 cygserver-config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2006 KPIT Cummins Copyright (C) 1993 Daniel Boulet and RTMX Inc Copyright (C) 1996 MPEG Software Simulation Group All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Kyle Moffett Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 prep_cif.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 sysv.S - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 2000 ia64_flags.h - Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Jacques Nomssi Nzali Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Intel Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 unix.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 Axis Communications AB Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 Axis Communications AB Copyright (C) 2001 gpr.cc Add missing date Copyright (C) 2001 gpr.cc Add missing date Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 aix.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Rational Research Council of Canada Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 95 96 97 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1994 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2006 typeck2.c update to Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 M Warner Losh imp@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 darwin_closure.S - Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 cygserver.conf Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 1994 The University of Utah and Copyright (C) 1990 - 1994 The University of Utah and Copyright (C) 2010 Fric Blake Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Lucent Technologies Copyright (C) 2014 ffitw64.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 ffitw64.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 ffitw64.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 96 97 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2009 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura Copyright (C) 1998 ffi.c - Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 2000 Jeremy Siek Permission to copy use modify Copyright (C) 2000 Cygnus Solutions A Red Hat Company Copyright (C) 2000 Sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2014 ffi_ch.h - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 ffi_ch.h - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 ffi_copyright Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Fines Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Fines Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 1996 This software is Craig Metz All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Cygnus Support modemakefile Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Cygnus Solutions A Red Hat Company Copyright (C) 2000 Cygnus Solutions A Red Hat Company Copyright (C) 2000 Cygnus Solutions A Red Hat Company Copyright (C) 2000 Cygnus Solutions A

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Brian Raiter breadbox@muppetlabs.com Copyright (C) 2003 config.gcc Update years to include Copyright (C) 2003 sysv.h - Jakub Jelinek jakub@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 Henrik Ravn Copyright (C) 2002 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1988 Julian Onions jpo@cs.nott.ac.uk Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 sysv.S - Software AG Copyright (C) 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1990 - 2000 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 1999 1995-8 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Plausible Labs Cooperative Inc Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 inclhack Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2007 gfortran.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2000 Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2001 esps - 2001 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alan Hourihane Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 GNU userspace Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 GNU userspace Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 The Go Authors All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2019 - 2014 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2011 - 2004 Morpho Technologies Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2005 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Ellips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Ellips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Ellips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 primary.c Update date with Copyright (C) 2004 Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2004 Simon Posnjak

Package Version Release Copyright	
Copyright (C) 1997 FreeBSD Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Cygnus Si Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 libffi @VEI Green Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 Derived fr Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 dnl Adapt Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 dnl Adapt Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 dnl Adapt Copyright (C) 2013 - 2015 NVIDIA Cr rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 Hans-Pete Copyright (C) 1993 - 2007 Axis Comi Copyright (C) 1993 - 2007 Axis Comi Copyright (C) 1993 - 2002 Cygnus Si Copyright (C) 1994 - 2001 dnl 1995- Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Conny Marco Mer Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 libffi - Ant Inc and others Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 sibffi - Ant Inc and others Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Intel Corp Reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Pipeline Associate reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Pipeline Associate reserved Copyright (C) 1991 Pipeline Associate reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 96 97 98 Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 Pipeline Associate reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 Alexey Ze phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 java_raw Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Alexey Ze phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2000 darwin.S - John F Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporatio Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporatio Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporatio Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller din Copyright (C) 2013 - 2011 Free Softv	Green RSION@ - Anthony rom crt0_cygmon.S - eva Inc ORPORATION All ware Foundation All rights reserved er Nilsson munications -8 Free Software upport shiba Corporation nebröcker hony Green Red Hat Free Software under All Rights encer es Inc All rights Free Software elkin _api.c - Red Hat Inc Hornkvist omas@lkg.dec.com) raphics n e Foundation Inc n@openbsd.org ware

	., .	Fedora	
Package	Version	Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2012 Thorsten Glaser Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Red Hat Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 n 32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 sysv.S - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 2008 Wolfgang Moser http://d81.de Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Henry Spencer Copyright (C) 2007 invoke.texi Update manpage to include Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 Intel Corp all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 2004 - 2012 National Semiconductor Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Gilles Vollant Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.h Update to Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 darwin.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 darwin.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 Gilles Vollant (minizip) (http://www.winimage.com/zLibDll/minizip.html) Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Andreas Schwab Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Andreas Schwab Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na- net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 2002 Robert Drehmel Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Imagination Technologies Copyright (C) 1997 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 osf.S - Red Hat Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 @c Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 1999 Gregory Pietsch Copyright (C) 2001 ARM Limited Copyright (C) 2014 ARM Limited Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Chris Faylor Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 ffi.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 ffi.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 abi.S - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2002 - Bo Thorsen bo@suse.de Copyright (C) 2002 - Bo Thorsen bo@suse.de Copyright (C) 2002 - Bo Thorsen bo@suse.de Copyright (C) 2002 - Ranjit Mathew Copyright (C) 2001 Christopher G Demetriou Copyright (C) 2001 Christopher G Demetriou Copyright (C) 2009 Canonical Ltd

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Package	Version		Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 Cygnus Support Andes Porting Copyright (C) 1996 - PMD group Copyright (C) 1994 Adam Glass and Charles Hannum All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 DJ Delorie 24 Kirsten Ave Rochester NH 03867-2954 Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Konstantin Chuguev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 o32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 ffi.c - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2007 TOSHIBA CORPORATION Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 92 93 94 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Even Rouault Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights reserved
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 This software is Thomas G Lane Guido Vollbeding

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 DOCTYPE html PUBLIC - //W3C//DTD XHTML 1.0 Transitional//EN http://www.w3.org/TR/xhtml1/DTD/xhtml1- transitional.dtdhtml xmlnshttp://www.w3.org/1999/xhtmlheadmeta http-equivContent-Type contenttext/html Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 ffi.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Artem B Bityuckiy (dedekind@mail.ru) Copyright (C) 1995 Alex Tatmanjants alex@elvisti.kiev.ua Copyright (C) 1998 - 2009 fixincludes Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2002 Roger Sayle Copyright (C) 1993 - 2014 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2014 sysv.S - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - Sebastian Macke Sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2004 Server Handling The Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1993 Martin Birgmeier Copyright (C) 1993 Martin Birgmeier Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.c Update to Copyright (C) 2003 SuperH Ltd

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1986 string (c) HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANYx0aTo anyone who acknowledges that this file is provided AS ISx0awithout any express or implied warrantyx0a permission to use copy modify and distribute this filex0afor any purpose is hereby granted without fee provided thatx0athe above notice and this notice appears in allx0acopies and that the name of Hewlett-Packard Company not bex0aused in advertising or publicity pertaining to distributionx0aof the software without specific written prior permission.x0aHewlett-Packard Company makes no representations about thex0asuitability of this software for any purpose.x0ax00 Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Analog Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Analog Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) Akamba Corp Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 Quantum-ESPRESSO group Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 closures.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 closures.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 2011 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@nanet.ornl.gov) Copyright (C) 1992 93 95 96 97 98 99 00 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 92 93 96 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 CodeSourcery LLC Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 documentation are Julian R Seward All Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Bradley Smith brad@bradsmith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2013 miner.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 miner.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 winver.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 sifi64.c - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 winver.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 v8.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 v8.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Mathias Svensson (http://result42.com) Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Mathias Svensson (

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Aeroflex Gaisler Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1996 debug.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2012 gzappend 1.2 (11 Oct 2012) Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 - FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Luigi Rizzo Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Luigi Rizzo Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1996 Matthew R Green Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov and Multi Media Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 Sony Computer Entertainment Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Sony Computer Entertainment Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2004 Stefan Farfeleder Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward jseward@bzip.org Copyright (C) 2007 intrinsic.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Greg Colvin and Beman Dawes Copyright (C) 20

Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Red Hat Incorporated Copyright (C) 1988 89 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 CodeSourcery Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 2006 Leif Ekblad Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ami Tavory and Vladimir Dreizin IBM-HRL Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier Copyright (C) 1998 Asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 Asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software AG Copyright (C) 1991 Per Bothner Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 95 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 Brian Somers brian @Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers brian @Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers brian @Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Onesortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Onesortium Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Erik Andersen andersen@uclibc.org Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen	Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na- net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 1994 Ugen J.S.Antsilevich	rackage	Version	Keledse	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Red Hat Incorporated Copyright (C) 1988 89 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 2010 CodeSourcery Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 2006 Leif Ekblad Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ami Tavory and Vladimir Dreizin IBM-HRL Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 Per Bothner Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 95 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Brian Somers brian@Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Brian Somers brian@Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 94 95 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Maksim Yevmenkin m_ evmenkin@yahoo.com Copyright (C) 1991 - 2014 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 - 2016 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na- net.ornl.gov

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1984 - 2000 S.L Moshier Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 cyglsa-config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Morpho Technologies Inc Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch and Jean-Loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 - Gilles Vollant Even Rouault Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1998 Bob Dellaca Copyright (C) 2008 CodeSourcery Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 darwin64.5 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 link xmlnsxlinkhttp://www.w3.org/1999/xlink xlinkhrefhttps://www.fsf.orgFree Software Foundation Inc./link Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Dmitriy Anisimkov Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Mark Adler all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 the contributors listed in CREDITS.TXT Copyright (C) 2003 Chris Anderson christop@charm.net Copyright (C) 1988 - 1989 Stephen Deering Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 sysv.S - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 1998 Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 - 2005 Unicode Inc All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1997 The original ZLib unit is 99 Borland Corp Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 MiniZip - Gilles Vollant - version 1.1 64 bits from Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2001 - 2013 Gorinna Vinschen Copyright (C) 2002 - 2011 Red Hat Incorporated All rights reserved Copyright (C)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 Stephane Carrez (stcarrez@nerim.fr) Copyright (C) 2007 mocom software GmbH & Co KG) Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 2014 ffi.c - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2003 Cosmin Truta Copyright (C) 2013 Miodrag Vallat miod@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1993 - 2004 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 CodeSourcery Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Toshiba Corporation Copyright (C) 2004 Christian Groessler chris@groessler.org Copyright (C) 1986 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY Copyright (C) 1986 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 92 93 94 95 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Tensilica Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libgomp	8.3.1	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 dnl Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 cygserver-config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2006 KPIT Cummins Copyright (C) 1993 Daniel Boulet and RTMX Inc Copyright (C) 1996 MPEG Software Simulation Group All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Kyle Moffett Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 prep_cif.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 sysv.S - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 2000 ia64_flags.h - Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Jacques Nomssi Nzali Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Intel Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 Axis Communications AB Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 2001 grp.cc Add missing date Copyright (C) 2001 grp.cc Add missing date Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 aix.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Rational Research Council of Canada Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 Risks Algskolan Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1994 Rungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2006 typeck2.c update to Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 M Warner Losh imp@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 2003 - 2010 darwin_closure.S - Copyright (C) 2003 - 2010 Eric Blake Copyright (C) 1990 - 1994 The University of Utah and Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Lucent Technologies Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - John David Anglin Copyright (C) 2014 ffiw64.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2009 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 1990 - 1992 MIPS Computer Systems Inc. Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura Copyright (C) 1998 ffi.c - Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 2000 Jeremy Siek Permission to copy use modify (C) 2000 Jeremy Siek Permission to copy use modify (C) 2000 Sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2014 ffi_cfi.h - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 ffi_cfi.h - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2014 ffi_cfi.h - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 invoke.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2007 fince - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alexandre K I de Men

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Brian Raiter breadbox@muppetlabs.com Copyright (C) 2003 config.gcc Update years to include Copyright (C) 2003 sysv.h - Jakub Jelinek jakub@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2002 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1988 Julian Onions jpo@cs.nott.ac.uk Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 sysv.S - Software AG Copyright (C) 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2001 John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2001 John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2011 Plausible Labs Cooperative Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Plausible Labs Cooperative Inc Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Red Hat Inc - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 inclhack Copyright (C) 1998 - 2016 Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2007 gfortran.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alan Hourihane Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alan Hourihane Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 GNU userspace Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 GNU userspace Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 The Go Authors All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_powerpc.h - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_powerpc.h - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_powerpc.h - IBM Copyright (C) 2014 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2014 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2014 Flips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 primary.c Update date with Copyright (C) 2004 Simon Posn

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 FreeBSD Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 libffi @VERSION@ - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 Derived from crt0_cygmon.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1994 Cronyx Ltd Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 dnl Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2013 - 2015 NVIDIA CORPORATION All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2007 Axis Communications Copyright (C) 1993 - 2007 Axis Communications Copyright (C) 1993 - 2002 Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 2007 print SOURCE Toshiba Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 Conny Marco Menebröcker Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 libffi - Anthony Green Red Hat Inc and others Copyright (C) 2014 sysv.S - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Intel Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 1994 Henry Spencer Copyright (C) 1991 Pipeline Associates Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 java_raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 java_raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 darwin.S - John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1984 - 2011 Free Software Copyright (C) 2003 On-Line Applications Research Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2012 Thorsten Glaser Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Red Hat Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 n32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 2008 Wolfgang Moser http://d81.de Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Henry Spencer Copyright (C) 2007 invoke.texi Update manpage to include Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 Intel Corp all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 Intel Corp all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Gilles Vollant Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Gilles Vollant Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.h Update to Copyright (C) 1997 End DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 darwin.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 Gilles Vollant (minizip) (http://www.winimage.com/zLibDll/minizip.html) Copyright (C) 1988 Matthew Self Copyright (C) 1988 - 2012 Andreas Schwab Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na- net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 2002 Robert Drehmel Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Imagination Technologies Copyright (C) 1997 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 osf.S - Red Hat Copyright (C) 1998 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 1988 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 1988 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Chris Faylor Copyright (C) 2006 - 2013 Chris Faylor Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Chris Faylor Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Chris Faylor Copyright (C) 2000 Juan Quintela quintela@fi.udc.es Copyright (C) 2001 Carnel Demonstration Copyright (C) 2001 Christopher G Demetriou Copyright (C) 2009 Canonical Ltd

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Package	Version		Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 Cygnus Support Andes Porting Copyright (C) 1996 - PMD group Copyright (C) 1994 Adam Glass and Charles Hannum All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 DJ Delorie 24 Kirsten Ave Rochester NH 03867-2954 Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Konstantin Chuguev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 o32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 ffi.c - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2007 TOSHIBA CORPORATION Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 92 93 94 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Even Rouault Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights reserved
			Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 This software is Thomas G Lane Guido Vollbeding

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 DOCTYPE html PUBLIC - //W3C//DTD XHTML 1.0 Transitional//EN http://www.w3.org/TR/xhtml1/DTD/xhtml1- transitional.dtdhtml xmlnshttp://www.w3.org/1999/xhtmlheadmeta http-equivContent-Type contenttext/html Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 ffi.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Artem B Bityuckiy (dedekind@mail.ru) Copyright (C) 1995 Alex Tatmanjants alex@elvisti.kiev.ua Copyright (C) 1998 - 2009 fixincludes Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 1983 - 2014 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2014 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - Sebastian Macke Sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 1992 - 2004 Server Handling The Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2014 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.c Update to Copyright (C) 2003 SuperH Ltd

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1986 string (c) HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANYx0aTo anyone who acknowledges that this file is provided AS ISx0awithout any express or implied warrantyx0a permission to use copy modify and distribute this filex0afor any purpose is hereby granted without fee provided thatx0athe above notice and this notice appears in allx0acopies and that the name of Hewlett-Packard Company not bex0aused in advertising or publicity pertaining to distributionx0aof the software without specific written prior permission.x0aHewlett-Packard Company makes no representations about thex0asuitability of this software for any purpose.x0ax00 Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia Copyright (C) 1989 FSF Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Analog Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) Akamba Corp Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 Quantum-ESPRESSO group Copyright (C) 2006 dnl Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2010 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 2010 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 2011 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1992 93 95 96 97 98 99 00 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 92 93 96 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 CodeSourcery LLC Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 documentation are Julian R Seward All Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Bradley Smith brad@bradsmith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2013 ffi64.c - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 magnicomp Copyright (C) 2011 magnicomp Copyright (C) 2013 ffi64.c - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2011 magnicomp Copyright (C) 2011 magnicomp Copyright (C) 2011 magnicomp Copyright (C) 2010 nathias Svensson (http://result42.com) Copyright (C) 2016 - 1998 types.c - Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Aeroflex Gaisler Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1996 debug.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2012 gzappend 1.2 (11 Oct 2012) Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 - FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Luigi Rizzo Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Luigi Rizzo Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1996 Matthew R Green Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov and Multi Media Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 Sony Computer Entertainment Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Sony Computer Entertainment Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2004 Stefan Farfeleder Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward jseward@bzip.org Copyright (C) 2007 intrinsic.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Greg Colvin and Beman Dawes Copyright (C) 20

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Red Hat Incorporated Copyright (C) 1988 89 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 2006 Leif Ekblad Copyright (C) 1988 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1984 Third Eye Software Inc Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 Per Bothner Copyright (C) 1991 Per Bothner Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 95 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers brian@Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers brian@Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Maksim Yevmenkin m_ evmenkin@yahoo.com Copyright (C) 1981 - 2014 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Erik Andersen andersen@uclibc.org Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na- net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 1994 Ugen J.S.Antsilevich

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1984 - 2000 S.L Moshier Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 cyglsa-config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch and Jean-Loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 - Gilles Vollant Even Rouault Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1998 Bob Dellaca Copyright (C) 2008 CodeSourcery Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 CodeSourcery Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 link xmlnsxlinkhttp://www.w3.org/1999/xlink xlinkhrefittps://www.fsf.orgFree Software Foundation Inc./link Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Dmitriy Anisimkov Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 the contributors listed in CREDITS.TXT Copyright (C) 2003 Chris Anderson christop@charm.net Copyright (C) 2003 Chris Anderson christop@charm.net Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 sysv.S - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 1998 Andreas R Kleinert Copyright (C) 1998 Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 - 2005 Unicode Inc All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1997 The original ZLib unit is 99 Borland Corp Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 MiniZip - Gilles Vollant - version 1.1 64 bits from Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1991 these modifications are DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 1991 these modifications are DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2001 - 2013 Gorinna Vinschen Copyright (C) 2002 - 2011 Red Hat Incorporated All rights reserved Copyright (C) 201

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 Stephane Carrez (stcarrez@nerim.fr) Copyright (C) 2007 mocom software GmbH & Co KG) Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 2014 ffi.c - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2003 Cosmin Truta Copyright (C) 2013 Miodrag Vallat miod@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1993 - 2004 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 CodeSourcery Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Toshiba Corporation Copyright (C) 2004 Christian Groessler chris@groessler.org Copyright (C) 1986 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 92 93 94 95 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Tensilica Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libstdc++	8.3.1	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 dnl Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 cygserver-config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2006 KPIT Cummins Copyright (C) 1993 Daniel Boulet and RTMX Inc Copyright (C) 1996 MPEG Software Simulation Group All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Kyle Moffett Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 prep_cif.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 sysv.S - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 2000 ia64_flags.h - Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi_linux64.c - IBM Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Intel Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 unix.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 Rree Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2005 Axis Communications AB Copyright (C) 2001 grp.cc Add Core o Copyright (C) 2001 grp.cc Add missing date Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 Stephane Carrez Copyright (C) 1999 - 2003 95 96 97 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 sysv.S - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 sysv.S - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 sysv.S - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1991 AT&T Copyright (C) 2006 typeck2.c update to Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 M Warner Losh imp@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 2002 - 2010 darwin_closure.S - Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 cygserver.conf Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 1994 The University of Utah and Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2016 ffitarget.h - John David Anglin Copyright (C) 2014 ffiw64.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 96 97 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2009 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura Copyright (C) 1998 ffi.c - Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1998 ffi.c - Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 2000 Gygnus Solutions A Red Hat Company Copyright (C) 2000 Cygnus Solutions A Red Hat Company Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2004 spsv.S - Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 invoke.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Tensilica Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 John D Polstra Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2011 Edgar E Iglesias Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 Sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 Sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 Sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 AdaCor

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Brian Raiter breadbox@muppetlabs.com Copyright (C) 2003 config.gcc Update years to include Copyright (C) 2003 sysv.h - Jakub Jelinek jakub@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 Henrik Ravn Copyright (C) 2002 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1988 Julian Onions jpo@cs.nott.ac.uk Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 sysv.S - Software AG Copyright (C) 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1990 - 2000 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 1999 1995-8 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Plausible Labs Cooperative Inc Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 inclhack Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2007 gfortran.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2008 David Daney Copyright (C) 2000 Hewlett Packard Company Copyright (C) 2001 esps - 2001 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 sysv.S - Alan Hourihane Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 GNU userspace Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 GNU userspace Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 The Go Authors All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2019 - 2014 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2011 - 2004 Morpho Technologies Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 Texas Instruments Incorporated Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2014 ffitarget.h - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2012 - 2005 Unicode Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Ellips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Ellips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Ellips BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 primary.c Update date with Copyright (C) 2004 Simon Posnjak Copyright (C) 2004 Simon Posnjak

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1997 FreeBSD Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 2008 - 2012 Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 libffi @VERSION@ - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 Derived from crt0_cygmon.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1994 Cronyx Ltd Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 dnl Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2013 - 2015 NVIDIA CORPORATION All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2001 - 2009 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 Hans-Peter Nilsson Copyright (C) 1993 - 2007 Axis Communications Copyright (C) 1993 - 2001 dnl 1995-8 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2007 print SOURCE Toshiba Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 Conny Marco Menebröcker Copyright (C) 2009 Conny Marco Menebröcker Copyright (C) 1996 - 2014 libffi - Anthony Green Red Hat Inc and others Copyright (C) 2014 sysv.S - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Intel Corporation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Henry Spencer Copyright (C) 1991 Pipeline Associates Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 java_raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Alexey Zelkin phantom@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2000 darwin.S - John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2000 darwin.S - John Hornkvist Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 Altera Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1984 - 2011 Free Software Copyright (C) 1984 - 2011 Free Software Copyright (C) 2013 On-Line Applications Research Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2012 Thorsten Glaser Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Red Hat Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 n32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Tim J Robbins Copyright (C) 2008 Wolfgang Moser http://d81.de Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Henry Spencer Copyright (C) 2007 invoke.texi Update manpage to include Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 Intel Corp all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 Intel Corp all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 AdaCore Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Gilles Vollant Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Gilles Vollant Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.h Update to Copyright (C) 1997 End DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 Gilles Vollant (minizip) (http://www.winimage.com/zLibDll/minizip.html) Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Andreas Schwab Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Andreas Schwab Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na- net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 2001 Robert Drehmel Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Imagination Technologies Copyright (C) 1997 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 osf.S - Red Hat Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 osf.S - Red Hat Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 osf.S - Red Hat Copyright (C) 1999 2 93 95 96 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2014 ARM Limited Copyright (C) 2014 ARM Limited Copyright (C) 2014 Oscar Quintela quintela@fi.udc.es Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Chris Faylor Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 ffi.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 ffi.c - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 aix_closure.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 aix_closure.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 ffi.s - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 ffi.s - Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 ffi.s - Anthony Green Copyright (C) 2002 - 2013 ffi.s - Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2009 aix_closure.S - Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Christopher G Demetriou Copyright (C)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 Cygnus Support Andes Porting Copyright (C) 1994 Adam Glass and Charles Hannum All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 DJ Delorie 24 Kirsten Ave Rochester NH 03867-2954 Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 2000 Konstantin Chuguev All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 1995 - 2005 o32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 mips.h Update years to include (which had Copyright (C) 2001 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 TOSHIBA CORPORATION Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 92 93 94 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights
			Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 Cygnus Support Andes Porti Copyright (C) 1994 Adam Glass and Charles Hannum A rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 DJ Delorie 24 Kirsten Ave Rochester NH 03867-2954 Copyright (C) 2010 - 2013 Linaro Limited Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortic Copyright (C) 2011 tile.S - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Konstantin Chuguev All righ reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 o32.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2002 mips.h Update years to include (wh had Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2014 - 2010 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2010 Analog Devices Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 TOSHIBA CORPORATION Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 92 93 94 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Ir Copyright (C) 2002 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Ir Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2013 embedded brains GmbH All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Even Rouault Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Even Rouault Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 Julian R Seward All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 DOCTYPE html PUBLIC - //W3C//DTD XHTML 1.0 Transitional//EN http://www.w3.org/TR/xhtml1/DTD/xhtml1- transitional.dtdhtml xmlnshttp://www.w3.org/1999/xhtmlheadmeta http-equivContent-Type contenttext/html Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 ffi.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 ffi.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1995 Alex Tatmanjants alex@elvisti.kiev.ua Copyright (C) 1998 - 2009 fixincludes Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2002 Roger Sayle Copyright (C) 1983 - 2014 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 sysv.S - Imagination Technologies Ltd Copyright (C) 2014 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2004 Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2014 ffitarget.h - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 1992 - 2004 Server Handling The Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - IBM Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2004 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 ffi.c - Tilera Corp Copyright (C) 1996 obstack.c Update to Copyright (C) 2013 SuperH Ltd

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1986 string (c) HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANYx0aTo anyone who acknowledges that this file is provided AS ISx0awithout any express or implied warrantyx0a permission to use copy modify and distribute this filex0afor any purpose is hereby granted without fee provided thatx0athe above notice and this notice appears in allx0acopies and that the name of Hewlett-Packard Company not bex0aused in advertising or publicity pertaining to distributionx0aof the software without specific written prior permission.x0aHewlett-Packard Company makes no representations about thex0asuitability of this software for any purpose.x0ax00 Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Analog Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Analog Devices Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) Akamba Corp Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 Quantum-ESPRESSO group Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 closures.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 closures.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 2011 builtins.c Update to Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@nanet.ornl.gov) Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2011 sysv.S - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 CodeSourcery LLC Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 documentation are Julian R Seward All Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 CodeSourcery LLC Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Bradley Smith brad@bradsmith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2004 sysv.S - Renesas Technology Copyright (C) 2012 ffitarget.h - Alexandre K I de Mendonca alexandre.keunecke@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2013 miner.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 miner.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 sfi64.c - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 winver.rc Change hint to include Copyright (C) 2013 sfi64.c - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 sh.S - The Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2013 result of the Written Word Inc Copyright (C) 2016 - 2010 Mathias Svensson (http://result42.com) Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Mathias Svens

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Aeroflex Gaisler Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1996 debug.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2012 gzappend 1.2 (11 Oct 2012) Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 - FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Luigi Rizzo Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Luigi Rizzo Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002 FreeBSD Project Copyright (C) 1996 Matthew R Green Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 Xilinx Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 Peter Dimov and Multi Media Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 Sony Computer Entertainment Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Sony Computer Entertainment Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffi.c - Synopsys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2013 arcompact.S - Synposys Inc (www.synopsys.com) Copyright (C) 2004 Stefan Farfeleder Copyright (C) 1996 - 2010 Julian Seward jseward@bzip.org Copyright (C) 2007 intrinsic.texi Update to include Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Adapteva Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 ffii.c - Xilinx Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Analog Devices Inc Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Greg Colvin and Beman Dawes Copyright (C) 20

Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Red Hat Incorporated Copyright (C) 1988 89 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 CodeSourcery Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 2006 Leif Ekblad Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ami Tavory and Vladimir Dreizin IBM-HRL Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier Copyright (C) 1998 Asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 Asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software AG Copyright (C) 1991 Per Bothner Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 95 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 Brian Somers brian @Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers brian @Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers brian @Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 Brian Somers Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Onesortium Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Onesortium Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Erik Andersen andersen@uclibc.org Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen	Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na- net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 1994 Ugen J.S.Antsilevich	rackage	Version	Keledse	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Red Hat Incorporated Copyright (C) 1988 89 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Artem B Bityuckiy SoftMine Corporation Copyright (C) 1998 Larry Lile Copyright (C) 2010 CodeSourcery Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 2006 Leif Ekblad Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Ami Tavory and Vladimir Dreizin IBM-HRL Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1999 - 2008 raw_api.c - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1998 asm.h - Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1991 Per Bothner Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 92 93 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 95 96 98 99 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Brian Somers brian@Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Brian Somers brian@Awfulhak.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2000 94 95 96 97 98 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Maksim Yevmenkin m_ evmenkin@yahoo.com Copyright (C) 1991 - 2014 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1991 - 2016 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 - 2016 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2002 Bo Thorsen Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na- net.ornl.gov

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1984 - 2000 S.L Moshier Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 cyglsa-config Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch and Jean-Loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 - Gilles Vollant Even Rouault Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1998 Bob Dellaca Copyright (C) 2008 CodeSourcery Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 CodeSourcery Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 2008 - 2014 ARM Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 link xmlnsxlinkhttp://www.w3.org/1999/xlink xlinkhrefhttps://www.fsf.orgFree Software Foundation Inc./link Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Dmitriy Anisimkov Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Mark Adler all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 the contributors listed in CREDITS.TXT Copyright (C) 2003 Chris Anderson christop@charm.net Copyright (C) 1988 - 1989 Stephen Deering Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 sysv.S - Kaz Kojima Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 2009 Bradley Smith brad@brad-smith.co.uk Copyright (C) 1998 Geoffrey Keating Copyright (C) 1999 - 2014 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1991 - 2005 Unicode Inc All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1997 The original ZLib unit is 99 Borland Corp Copyright (C) 1995 - 2001 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 ARM Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 ARM Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 MiniZip - Gilles Vollant - version 1.1 64 bits from Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1991 these modifications are DJ Delorie Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2007 simplify.c Update to Copyright (C) 2008 Linear algorithm Eric Blake Copyright (C) 2001 - 2013 Grima Vinschen Copyright (C) 200

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 - 2004 Stephane Carrez (stcarrez@nerim.fr) Copyright (C) 2007 mocom software GmbH & Co KG) Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 2014 ffi.c - Sebastian Macke sebastian@macke.de Copyright (C) 2003 Cosmin Truta Copyright (C) 2013 Miodrag Vallat miod@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1993 - 2004 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010 CodeSourcery Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Toshiba Corporation Copyright (C) 2004 Christian Groessler chris@groessler.org Copyright (C) 1986 HEWLETT-PACKARD COMPANY Copyright (C) 1991 - 2000 92 93 94 95 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2002 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2013 ffitarget.h - Tensilica Inc
GPLv3+ and LG (see <u>"GNU Gene</u> <u>License, Version</u>	eral Public Lic		(GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU Lesser General Public" 14)
gettext	0.19.8.1	18.fc29	
gnutls	3.6.7	1.fc29	
libtasn1	4.13	5.fc29	
GPLv3+ and LG (see <u>"GNU General</u> License, Version	eral Public Lic		(GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU Lesser General Public
libwbclient	4.9.15	0.hcp910	
samba	4.9.15	0.hcp910	
samba-client- libs	4.9.15	0.hcp910	
samba- common	4.9.15	0.hcp910	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
samba- common-libs	4.9.15	0.hcp910	
samba- common- tools	4.9.15	0.hcp910	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
samba- winbind	4.9.15	0.hcp910				
samba- winbind- clients	4.9.15	0.hcp910				
samba- winbind- modules	4.9.15	0.hcp910				
GPLv3+ or BS (see <u>"GNU Ger</u>	_	ense, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page	589, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495)			
less	530	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1986 regexp.c is University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Mark Nudelman Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1987 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/			
GPLv3+ with exceptions (see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)						
gnupg	1.4.23	2.fc29				
IJG (see <u>"IJG Licer</u>	IJG (see <u>"IJG License"</u> on page 632)					
libjpeg-turbo	2.0.2	1.fc29				

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
ISC (see <u>"ISC License"</u> on page 634)			
dhcp-client	4.3.6	34.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) David E OBrien Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc.(ISC) Copyright (C) 2014 William B Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Id iscprint.c v 1.2 2005/03/17 203041 dhankins Exp Internet Systems Consortium Inc All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 (Portions) Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Intel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2016 Internet Systems Consortium Copyright (C) 2004 - 2016 Internet Systems Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 Cisco Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2006 Ntelos Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 Nominum Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
dhcp- common	4.3.6	34.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) David E OBrien Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc.(ISC) Copyright (C) 2014 William B Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Id iscprint.c v 1.2 2005/03/17 203041 dhankins Exp Internet Systems Consortium Inc All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 (Portions) Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Intel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2016 Internet Systems Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 Cisco Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2006 Ntelos Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 Nominum Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
dhcp-libs	4.3.6	34.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) David E OBrien Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc.(ISC) Copyright (C) 2014 William B Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Id iscprint.c v 1.2 2005/03/17 203041 dhankins Exp Internet Systems Consortium Inc All rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 (Portions) Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Intel Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2016 Internet Systems Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 Cisco Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2007 Cisco Systems Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2006 Ntelos Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 RadioMail Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 Nominum Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libpkgconf	1.5.3	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS) Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 William Pitcock nenolod@dereferenced.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2006 - 2012 Toni Ronkko Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 dnl pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS) Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS)
pkgconf	1.5.3	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS) Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 William Pitcock nenolod@dereferenced.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2006 - 2012 Toni Ronkko Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 dnl pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS) Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
pkgconf- pkg-config	1.5.3	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS) Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2012 William Pitcock nenolod@dereferenced.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2006 - 2012 Toni Ronkko Copyright (C) 1998 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 dnl pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS) Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 pkgconf authors (see AUTHORS)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
sudo	1.8.28	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2014 Bob Beck beck@obtuse.com Copyright (C) 1996 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 2003 - 2019 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@sudo.ws Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Kopecek dkopecek@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Todd C Miller Copyright (C) 2011 VMware Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Emin Martinian Copyright (C) 2001 Emin Martinian Copyright (C) 2010 Philip Guenther guenther@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2014 Theo de Raadt deraadt@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1994 - 2015 dnl Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2008 Ruediger Kuhlmann info@ruediger-kuhlmann.de Copyright (C) 2013 Markus Friedl markus@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2013 Markus Friedl markus@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2013 P Hamming Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2013 P Hamming Copyright (C) 2014 Polate Pree Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Dan Walsh dwalsh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2012 - 2019 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djim@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djim@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1993 - 2019 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@sudo.ws

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1992 - 2019 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 2008 - 2016 Todd C Miller millert@openbsd.org
LGPL (see <u>"GNU Lib</u>	rary General Pu	blic License, Version 2 (LGPLv2)"	on page 622)
periodic	0.7	5.hcp820	
			on page 622, see <u>"GNU General Public</u>
strace	5.3	1.fc29	
LGPLv2 (see <u>"GNU Les</u>	sser General Pu	blic License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+	- <u>)"</u> on page 604)
device- mapper- event-libs	1.02.154	1.fc29	
device- mapper-libs	1.02.154	1.fc29	
libcroco	0.6.12	5.fc29	
libmspack	0.10.1	0.1.alpha.fc29	
libseccomp	2.4.1	0.fc29	
lockdev	1.0.4	0.28.20111007git.fc29	
lvm2-libs	2.02.183	1.fc29	
LGPLv2 and GPLv2 (see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)			
numactl-libs	2.0.12	1.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
LGPLv2 and zi (see <u>"GNU Les</u> page 721)		- <u>)"</u> on page 604, see <u>"zlib License"</u> on		
cups-libs	2.2.8	12.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 Aladdin Enterprises All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Apple Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Trusted Computer Solutions Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2006 Easy Software Products All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 Hewlett- Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1997 - 2007 Easy Software Products all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2006 Easy Software Products Copyright (C) 2011 Original DBUS/colord code is Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2016 Apple Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2007 Easy Software Products Copyright (C) 2007 Tim Waugh twaugh@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 This file contains Kerberos support code Copyright (C) 1997 - 2007 Easy Software Products all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2007 Easy Software Products all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Apple Inc	
LGPLv2+ (see <u>"GNU Les</u>	LGPLv2+ (see <u>"GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)"</u> on page 604)			
GeoIP	1.6.12	4.fc29		
alsa-lib	1.1.9	1.fc29		
audit-libs	3.0	0.9.20190507gitf58ec40.fc29		
avahi-libs	0.7	16.fc29		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
cracklib	2.9.6	15.fc29	
cracklib-dicts	2.9.6	15.fc29	
crypto- policies	20190527	1.git0b3add8.fc29	
fuse-libs	2.9.9	7.fc29	
glib2	2.58.3	1.fc29	
gpgme	1.12.0	1.fc29	
kmod-libs	25	3.fc29	
libacl	2.2.53	2.fc29	
libaio	0.3.111	3.fc29	
libattr	2.4.48	3.fc29	
libblkid	2.32.1	1.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libesmtp	1.0.6	16.hcp820	
libestr	0.1.9	11.fc29	
libfdisk	2.32.1	1.fc29	
libgcrypt	1.8.5	1.fc29	
libgpg-error	1.33	1.fc29	
libmnl	1.0.4	8.fc29	
libmount	2.32.1	1.fc29	
libndp	1.7	2.fc29	
libsemanage	2.8	8.fc29	
libsepol	2.8	3.fc29	
libsmartcols	2.32.1	1.fc29	
libssh	0.8.7	1.fc29	
libsysfs	2.1.0	25.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libtool-ltdl	2.4.6	27.fc29	
libusb	0.1.5	13.fc29	
libusbx	1.0.22	1.fc29	
libuser	0.62	18.fc29	
libutempter	1.1.6	15.fc29	
linux-atm-libs	2.5.1	21.fc29	
lm_sensors-libs	3.5.0	2.fc29	
mariadb- connector-c	3.1.5	1.fc29	
mariadb- connector-c- config	3.1.5	1.fc29	
npth	1.5	6.fc29	
polkit-libs	0.115	4.4.fc29	
python2-gpg	1.12.0	1.fc29	
python2-pyxattr	0.5.6	2.fc29	
python2- urlgrabber	3.10.1	16.fc29	
qrencode-libs	3.4.4	6.fc29	
systemd-udev	239	14.git33ccd62.fc29	
ttmkfdir	3.0.9	55.fc29	
userspace-rcu	0.10.1	4.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
LGPLv2+ and BSD and Public Domain					
(see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "BSD License" on					
page 495)					

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libxcrypt	4.4.10	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2018 Zack Weinberg Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 Alexander Peslyak Copyright (C) 2013 Alexey Degtyarev alexey@renatasystems.org Copyright (C) 2007 - 2017 Thorsten Kukuk Copyright (C) 2019 Björn Esser Copyright (C) 2009 Francesco Salvestrini salvestrini@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 2018 vt@altlinux.org Copyright (C) 2018 Vt@altlinux.org Copyright (C) 2017 Zack Weinberg and it is hereby released to the Copyright (C) 2005 - 2016 Colin Percival Copyright (C) 2002 - 2007 SuSE Linux AG Germany Copyright (C) 2008 Andrew Collier Copyright (C) 2017 - 2019 Björn Esser besser82@fedoraproject.org Copyright (C) 2013 Michael Bretterklieber Copyright (C) 2001 Alexander Peslyak and it is hereby released to the Copyright (C) 2004 Juniper Networks Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Philip Withnall philip.withnall@collabora.co.uk Copyright (C) 2017 - 2019 Zack Weinberg zackw at panix.com Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Archie Cobbs archie@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Archie Cobbs archie@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Archie Cobbs archie@freebsd.org Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 Solar Designer and it is hereby released to the

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
			Copyright (C) 2014 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2018 Björn Esser besser82@fedoraproject.org Copyright (C) 1991 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Kevin Cernekee cernekee@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Whistle Communications Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Allan Jude allanjude@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 1994 David Burren Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium	
LGPLv2+ and GPLv2+ (see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)				
gmime	2.6.23	6.fc29		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
LGPLv2+ and GPLv2+ or BSD (see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588, see "BSD License" on page 495)				
OpenIPMI	2.0.27	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Rafael Laboissiere rafael@laboissiere.net Copyright (C) 2013 Daniel Mullner muellner@math.stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Francesco Salvestrini salvestrini@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Alan W Irwin Copyright (C) 2008 Peter Simons simons@cryp.to Copyright (C) 2005 Cyclades Australia Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2005 Novell Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Andrew Collier Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Andrew Collier Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Settenvini matteo@member.fsf.org Copyright (C) 2008 Tim Toolan toolan@ele.uri.edu Copyright (C) 2011 Murray Cumming murrayc@openismus.com Copyright (C) 2011 Morray Cumming murrayc@openismus.com Copyright (C) 2012 MontaVista Software LLC Copyright (C) 2012 MontaVista Software Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Sebastian Huber sebastian-huber@web.de Copyright (C) 1999 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Modifications for IPMI are MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 MontaVista	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
OpenIPMI-libs	2.0.27	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Rafael Laboissiere rafael@laboissiere.net Copyright (C) 2013 Daniel Mullner muellner@math.stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Francesco Salvestrini salvestrini@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Alan W Irwin Copyright (C) 2008 Peter Simons simons@cryp.to Copyright (C) 2005 Cyclades Australia Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2005 Novell Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Andrew Collier Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Settenvini matteo@member.fsf.org Copyright (C) 2008 Tim Toolan toolan@ele.uri.edu Copyright (C) 2011 Murray Cumming murrayc@openismus.com Copyright (C) 2011 Murray Cumming murrayc@openismus.com Copyright (C) 2012 MontaVista Software LLC Copyright (C) 2012 MontaVista Software Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Montavista Software Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Sebastian Huber sebastian-huber@web.de Copyright (C) 2002 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 MontaVista Software Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 MontaVista

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
LGPLv2+ and GPLv3+ (see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589)			
gettext-libs	0.19.8.1	18.fc29	
libassuan	2.5.2	1.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
---------	---------	----------------	-----------

LGPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ with exceptions and LGPLv2+ and LGPLv2+ with exceptions and LGPLv2

(see <u>"GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)"</u> on page 604, see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)"</u> on page 588, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495, see <u>"ISC License"</u> on page 634, see <u>"GNU Free Documentation License"</u> on page 569)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
glibc	2.28	39.fc29	Copyright (C) 1987 - 1991 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young Copyright (C) 1993 Carlos Leandro and Rui Salgueiro Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1987 - 1995 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1988 Stephen Deering Copyright (C) 2001 catgets/gencat.c Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.ornl.gov) Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na-net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 1982 - 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 1996 This software is Craig Metz All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2011 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1982 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Ralf Baechle Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc This file is part of the GNU C Library Copyright (C) 1998 WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 Tree Software Foundation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier Copyright (C) 1985 - 2019 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 - Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 University of Cambridge

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
glibc	2.28	39.fc29	Copyright (C) 1987 - 1991 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young Copyright (C) 1993 Carlos Leandro and Rui Salgueiro Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1987 - 1995 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1988 Stephen Deering Copyright (C) 2001 catgets/gencat.c Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.ornl.gov) Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na-net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 1982 - 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 1996 This software is Craig Metz All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2011 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1982 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Ralf Baechle Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc This file is part of the GNU C Library Copyright (C) 1998 WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 Tree Software Foundation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier Copyright (C) 1985 - 2019 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 - Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 University of Cambridge

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
glibc-all- langpacks	2.28	39.fc29	Copyright (C) 1987 - 1991 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young Copyright (C) 1993 Carlos Leandro and Rui Salgueiro Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1987 - 1995 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1988 Stephen Deering Copyright (C) 2001 catgets/gencat.c Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.ornl.gov) Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na-net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 1982 - 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 1996 This software is Craig Metz All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Silicon Graphics Copyright (C) 1993 - 2011 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2002 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1982 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Ralf Baechle Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Ralf Baechle Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc This file is part of the GNU C Library Copyright (C) 1998 WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 Tree Software Foundation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier Copyright (C) 1985 - 2019 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 - Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 University of Cambridge

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
glibc-common	2.28	39.fc29	Copyright (C) 1987 - 1991 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.onrl.gov) Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young Copyright (C) 1993 Carlos Leandro and Rui Salgueiro Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1987 - 1995 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1988 Stephen Deering Copyright (C) 2001 catgets/gencat.c Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier (moshier@na-net.ornl.gov) Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier moshier@na-net.ornl.gov Copyright (C) 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc. Copyright (C) 1996 This software is Craig Metz All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 2011 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1982 - 1991 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) International Business Machines Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Ralf Baechle Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc This file is part of the GNU C Library Copyright (C) 1998 WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1998 Tree Software Foundation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Stephen L Moshier Copyright (C) 1985 - 2019 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Free Software Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 - Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 University of Cambridge

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
LGPLv2+ and MIT						
(see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "MIT License" on						
page 639)						

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
systemd-libs	239	14.git33ccd62.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 Leann Ogasawara ogasawara@osdl.org Copyright (C) 2015 Boyuan Yang Copyright (C) 2009 Canonical Ltd Copyright (C) 2005 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Germany Copyright (C) 2013 Harald Hoyer Copyright (C) 2008 This routine is based on code from libatasmart Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) David Zeuthen david@fubar.dk Copyright (C) 2018 Peter A Bigot Copyright (C) 2011 ProFUSION embedded systems Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Harald Hoyer harald@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 abandoned Niels Kristian Bech Jensen nkbj@image.dk Copyright (C) 2000 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2016 Daniel Rusek Copyright (C) 2016 Daniel Rusek Copyright (C) 2012 James.Bottomley@HansenPartnership.com Copyright (C) 2017 Michal Sekletar msekleta@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 - Maxim Levitsky Copyright (C) 2013 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2013 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 David Zeuthen zeuthen@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2009 Filippo Argiolas filippo.argiolas@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2014 Carlos Garnacho carlosg@gnome.org Copyright (C) 2018 In Kent raven@themaw.net Copyright (C) 2011 Lennart Poettering Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 Sylvain Plantefève Copyright (C) 2016 Zeal Jagannatha

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2016 Gabor Kelemen Copyright (C) 2017 Max Resch resch.max@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 - Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Greg Kroah- Hartman greg@kroah.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Tom Tromey Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 - Sistina Software (UK) Limited Copyright (C) 2010 Ran Benita Copyright (C) 2010 Ran Benita Copyright (C) 2016 Daniel Rusek Copyright (C) 2013 Daniele Medri Copyright (C) 2013 Daniele Medri Copyright (C) 2011 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 Jason A Donenfeld Jason@zx2c4.com All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1999 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Rafael Ferreira (translation) Copyright (C) 2009 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2009 Martin Pitt martin.pitt@ubuntu.com Copyright (C) 2016 Alexander Shopov ash@kambanaria.org Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 PLUMgrid http://plumgrid.com Copyright (C) 2018 Neal Gompa Copyright (C) 2018 Neal Gompa Copyright (C) 2018 Neal Gompa Copyright (C) 2012 B Poettering Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Viktar Vaŭčkievič Copyright (C) 2012 Josh Triplett josh@joshtriplett.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
LGPLv2+ and MIT and GPLv2+					
(see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)" on page 604, see "MIT License" on					
page 639, see <u>"GN</u>	page 639, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)				

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
systemd-pam	239	14.git33ccd62.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 Leann Ogasawara ogasawara@osdl.org Copyright (C) 2015 Boyuan Yang Copyright (C) 2009 Canonical Ltd Copyright (C) 2005 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Germany Copyright (C) 2013 Harald Hoyer Copyright (C) 2008 This routine is based on code from libatasmart Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) David Zeuthen david@fubar.dk Copyright (C) 2018 Peter A Bigot Copyright (C) 2018 Peter A Bigot Copyright (C) 2018 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Harald Hoyer harald@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 abandoned Niels Kristian Bech Jensen nkbj@image.dk Copyright (C) 1995 - 2004 Miquel van Smoorenburg Copyright (C) 2016 Daniel Rusek Copyright (C) 2012 James.Bottomley@HansenPartnership.com Copyright (C) 2012 James.Bottomley@HansenPartnership.com Copyright (C) 2017 Michal Sekletar msekleta@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 - Maxim Levitsky Copyright (C) 2013 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2006 SUSE Linux Products GmbH Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 David Zeuthen zeuthen@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2009 Filippo Argiolas filippo.argiolas@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Piotr Drag Copyright (C) 2018 In Kent raven@themaw.net Copyright (C) 2018 Lennart Poettering Copyright (C) 2010 - 2016 Sylvain Plantefève Copyright (C) 2016 Zeal Jagannatha

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2016 Gabor Kelemen Copyright (C) 2017 Max Resch resch.max@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 - Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 Jeff Huang Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Greg Kroah- Hartman greg@kroah.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Tom Tromey Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 - Sistina Software (UK) Limited Copyright (C) 2010 Ran Benita Copyright (C) 2010 Ran Benita Copyright (C) 2016 Daniel Rusek Copyright (C) 2013 Daniele Medri Copyright (C) 2013 Daniele Medri Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 Jason A Donenfeld Jason@zx2c4.com All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 1999 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Rafael Ferreira (translation) Copyright (C) 2009 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2009 Martin Pitt martin.pitt@ubuntu.com Copyright (C) 2001 Alexander Shopov ash@kambanaria.org Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Sergey Ptashnick Copyright (C) 2011 - 2014 PLUMgrid http://plumgrid.com Copyright (C) 2012 B Poettering Copyright (C) 2012 B Poettering Copyright (C) 2012 B Poettering Copyright (C) 2012 Josh Triplett josh@joshtriplett.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
LGPLv2+ or MIT (see <u>"GNU Lesser"</u> page 639)	General Public Lice	nse, Version 2+ (LGPL	v2+)" on page 604, see "MIT License" on
python2-pycurl	7.43.0.2	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 1991 - 1999 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Ryan Tomayko http://tomayko.com/about Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Kjetil Jacobsen kjetilja at gmail.com Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Markus F.X.J Oberhumer markus at oberhumer.com Copyright (C) 2013 - 2018 Oleg Pudeyev oleg at bsdpower.com
LGPLv2.1 (see <u>"GNU Lesser</u>	General Public Lice	nse, Version 2+ (LGPL	<u>v2+)"</u> on page 604)
efivar	37	1.fc29	
efivar-libs	37	1.fc29	
LGPLv3+ (see <u>"GNU Lesser</u>	General Public Lice	nse, Version 3 (LGPLv.	3 <u>)"</u> on page 616)
autogen-libopts	5.18.14	2.fc29	
guile	2.0.14	12.fc29	
libcollection	0.7.0	41.fc29	
libini_config	1.3.1	41.fc29	
libldb	1.4.8	1.fc29	
libpath_utils	0.2.1	41.fc29	
libref_array	0.1.5	41.fc29	
libtalloc	2.1.14	2.fc29	
libtdb	1.3.16	2.fc29	
libtevent	0.9.37	2.fc29	
pyliblzma	0.5.3	24.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
(see <u>"GNU Lesser</u>	LGPLv3+ and GPLv3+ and GFDL (see "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)" on page 616, see "GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)" on page 589, see "GNU Free Documentation License" on page 569)				
mpfr	3.1.6	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2003 - 2012 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/		
LGPLv3+ or GPLv2 (see "GNU Lesser License, Version 2	General Public Lice		3)" on page 616, see <u>"GNU General Public</u>		
gmp	6.1.2	9.fc29			
nettle	3.4.1rc1	1.fc29			
LSI Logic Corporat (see <u>hcpa3p-LSILi</u>					
MegaCli	8.07.10	1			
MIT (see <u>"MIT License"</u>	MIT (see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639)				
brotli	1.0.5	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 The Brotli Authors All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2016 the Brotli Authors		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
curl	7.61.1	12.fc29	Copyright (C) 1997 - 2019 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 2012 - 2017 - Linus Nielsen Feltzing linus@haxx.se Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 - Hoi-Ho Chan hoiho.chan@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 John Malmberg Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 - Gisle Vanem gvanem@yahoo.no Copyright (C) 2001 domain is deemed null and void then the software is Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 CORE Security Technologies Copyright (C) 2001 Eric Lavigne Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Simtec Electronics Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se and many Copyright (C) 2001 Alexander Peslyak and it is hereby released to the Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Philip Withnall Copyright (C) 1996 - 2001 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 David Odin (aka DindinX) for MandrakeSoft Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 - Daniel Stenberg Copyright (C) 2012 Dan Winship Copyright (C) 2015 rem Jay Satiro raysatiro@yahoo.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 CORE Security Technologies) Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 - Marc Hoersken info@marc-hoersken.de Copyright (C) 2012 - 2017 - Nick Zitzmann nickzman@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 Paolo Borelli Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Hoi-Ho Chan hoiho.chan@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2012 Xan Lopez Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 2013 - 2017 Linus Nielsen Feltzing linus@haxx.se Copyright (C) 2011 Jim Hollinger Copyright (C) 2011 Jim Hollinger Copyright (C) 2010 Mandy Wu mandy.wu@intel.com Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Steve Holme steve_holme@hotmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - year Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 2006 David Shaw dshaw@jabberwocky.com Copyright (C) 2014 Vijay Panghal vpanghal@maginatics.com et al Copyright (C) 2017 Reini Urban rurban@cpan.org Copyright (C) 1983 - 2016 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 - Steve Holme steve_holme@hotmail.com Copyright (C) 2018 Marc Hoersken info@marc-hoersken.de et al Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 - Guenter Knauf http://www.gknw.net/phpbb Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 2018 Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 1998 - 2014 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 Curl contains pieces of source code that is Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se Copyright (C) 2015 Bastien ROUCARIES

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2003 The OpenEvidence Project All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 - Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Howard Chu hyc@highlandsun.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 rem - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se et al Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 CORE Security Technologies Copyright (C) 2010 DirecTV Contact Eric Hu ehu@directv.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Bill Nagel wnagel@tycoint.com Exacq Technologies Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 - Florin Petriuc petriuc.florin@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 - Daniel Stenberg daniel@haxx.se Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 - 2018 rem - Steve Holme steve_holme@hotmail.com Copyright (C) 2011 Michael Teo michaelteo@bigfoot.com Copyright (C) 2012 Mark Salisbury mark.salisbury@hp.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2016 - Vijay Panghal vpanghal@maginatics.com et al Copyright (C) 2008 Kaveh Ghazi ghazi@caip.rutgers.edu Copyright (C) 2018 Jeroen Ooms jeroenooms@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2016 Evgeny Grin (Karlson2k) k2k@narod.ru

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
expat	2.2.8	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2019 Expat development team Copyright (C) 2016 The Android Open Source Project Copyright (C) 2014 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2017 José Gutiérrez de la Concha jose@zeroc.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Patrick Spendrin ps_ ml@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2019 REM Expat development team Copyright (C) 2018 The Expat Authors Copyright (C) 2018 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd and Clark Cooper Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Sebastian Pipping sebastian@pipping.org Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2001 - 2017 Expat maintainers
fedora-gpg-keys	29	6	
fedora-release	29	11	
fedora-repos	29	6	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
giflib	5.1.4	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2008 Otto Moerbeek otto@drijf.net Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1997 The GIFLIB distribution is Eric S Raymond Copyright (C) 1992 (C) Eric Raymond. Copyright (C) 1989 (C) Gershon Elber.
gssproxy	0.8.0	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2016 the GSS-PROXY contributors see COPYING for license Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 the GSS-PROXY contributors Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 - GSS-Proxy contributors see COPYING for the license Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 the GSS-PROXY contributors see COPYING for license

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
jansson	2.11	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2012 Basile Starynkevitch basile@starynkevitch.net Copyright (C) 2010 - 2012 Graeme Smecher graeme.smecher@mail.mcgill.ca Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Bootstrap Authors Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Free Software Copyright (C) 2009 - 2016 Petri Lehtinen petri@digip.org Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2014 Robert Poor rdpoor@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2014 Joakim Söderberg joakim.soderberg@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2016 copyright Petri Lehtinen petri@digip.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
json-c	0.13.1	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2009 - 2017 Eric Haszlakiewicz Copyright (C) 2011 AUTHORS.txt (http://jqueryui.com/about) Copyright (C) 2014 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2013 Steven Benner (http://stevenbenner.com/) Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 Hewlett-Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 Rainer Gerhards Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2010 Cowboy Ben Alman Copyright (C) 2016 Alexandru Ardelean Copyright (C) 2018 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2018 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2004 - 2013 Metaparadigm Pte Ltd Copyright (C) 2004 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 Alexadru Ardelean Copyright (C) 2016 Alexadru Ardelean Copyright (C) 2016 Alexadru Ardelean Copyright (C) 2018 Kaveh Ghazi ghazi@caip.rutgers.edu Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Yahoo Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
krb5-aw- kpasswd	1.16.1	26.hcp910	Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 MS-KKDCP implementation Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU All rights Copyright (C) 1990 1990-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 2012 the Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1995 - 2008 David Carlisle Copyright (C) 1997 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 1985 - 1988 Richard M Stallman Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 of this file Chris Leick c.leick@vollbio.de Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1991 - 1995 Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 2008 Alexandre Duret-Lutz adl@gnu.org Copyright (C) 1995 Richard P Basch All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 1987 - 2017 the Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1987 - 2017 the Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1987 - 2017 MIT Copyright (C) 1987 - 2011 MIT Copyright (C) 1986 Gary S Brown You may use this program or

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2010 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1983 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 NORDUnet A/S All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2011 (Portions) Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Copyright (C) 2005 dnl the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 copyright the Sphinx team see AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2006 CoPyRiGhT(c) Novell Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 1993 Trusted Information Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 1985 Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1998 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology See the Copyright (C) 1998 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1998 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1995 Original stdio support Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 the Massachusetts Institute Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 - Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1985 - 2018 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1987 - 2009 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Computer Science Laboratory Copyright (C) 2011 () Emanuele Giaquinta Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1990 RSA Data Security Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 the Massachusetts Copyright (C) 2005 Marko Kreen Copyright (C) 1988 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Secure Endpoints Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Danilo Almeida All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology All Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1994 CyberSAFE Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Technology All rights Institute of Technology All rights

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2015 Marc Alexander Lehmann libev@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan All Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 () Marc Alexander Lehmann libecb@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 1994 the University of Southern California Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 divpAll files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann./p Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 The University of Chicago Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 (C) the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1991 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Naval Research Laboratory (NRL/CCS) Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 the fiat-crypto authors (see the AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 (Portions) Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
krb5-libs	1.16.1	26.hcp910	Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 MS-KKDCP implementation Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU All rights Copyright (C) 1990 1990-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 2012 the Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1995 - 2008 David Carlisle Copyright (C) 1997 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1997 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Apple Inc Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Apple Inc Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 of this file Chris Leick c.leick@vollbio.de Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 1987 - 2017 the Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1987 - 2011 MIT Copyright (C) 1986 Gary S Brown You may use this program or

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2010 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1983 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 NORDUnet A/S All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2011 (Portions) Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Copyright (C) 2005 dnl the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 copyright the Sphinx team see AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2006 CoPyRiGhT(c) Novell Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 1993 Trusted Information Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 1985 Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1998 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology See the Copyright (C) 1988 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1998 Topiginal stdio support Cygnus Support Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 Novell Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 the Massachusetts Institute Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2002 - Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1985 - 2018 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1987 - 2009 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Computer Science Laboratory Copyright (C) 2011 () Emanuele Giaquinta Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1990 RSA Data Security Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Marko Kreen Copyright (C) 2005 Marko Kreen Copyright (C) 1988 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Secure Endpoints Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Danilo Almeida All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2000 - 2015 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology All Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Högskola Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1994 CyberSAFE Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2015 Marc Alexander Lehmann libev@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan All Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 () Marc Alexander Lehmann libecb@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 1994 the University of Southern California Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 divpAll files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann./p Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 The University of Chicago Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 (C) the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1991 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Naval Research Laboratory (NRL/CCS) Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 the fiat-crypto authors (see the AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 (Portions) Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
krb5-workstation	1.16.1	26.hcp910	Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 MS-KKDCP implementation Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU All rights Copyright (C) 1990 1990-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1995 - 2008 David Carlisle Copyright (C) 1997 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1997 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Apple Inc Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 of this file Chris Leick c.leick@vollbio.de Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1991 - 1995 Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 1991 - 1995 Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 1995 Richard P Basch All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Richard P Basch All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 1987 - 2017 the Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1987 - 2017 the Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1987 - 2011 MIT Copyright (C) 1987 - 2011 MIT Copyright (C) 1986 Gary S Brown You may use this program or

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2010 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1983 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 NORDUnet A/S All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2011 (Portions) Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Copyright (C) 2005 dnl the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 copyright the Sphinx team see AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2006 CoPyRiGhT(c) Novell Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 1993 Trusted Information Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 1985 Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1998 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology See the Copyright (C) 1998 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1998 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1995 Original stdio support Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 the Massachusetts Institute Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 - Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1985 - 2018 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1987 - 2009 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Computer Science Laboratory Copyright (C) 2011 () Emanuele Giaquinta Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1990 RSA Data Security Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Marko Kreen Copyright (C) 2005 Marko Kreen Copyright (C) 1988 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Secure Endpoints Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Danilo Almeida All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 2000 - 2015 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology All Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Högskola Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1994 CyberSAFE Corporation Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Tr Brian Gladman

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2015 Marc Alexander Lehmann libev@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan All Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 () Marc Alexander Lehmann libecb@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 1994 the University of Southern California Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 divpAll files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann./p Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 The University of Chicago Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 (C) the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1991 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Naval Research Laboratory (NRL/CCS) Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 the fiat-crypto authors (see the AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 (Portions) Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
lcms2	2.9	4.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1991 - 2013 This software is Thomas G Lane Guido Vollbeding Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 Marti Maria Ignacio Ruiz de Conejo Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Marti Maria Saguer Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 Marti Maria Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 Marti Maria Copyright (C) 2006 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2014 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2013 Gabriele Svelto gabriele.svelto@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libX11	1.6.7	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 Sony Corporation Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Code and supporting documentation Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1993 the TOSHIBA Corp Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1995 David E Wexelblat All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 the FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Troy D Hanson Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1993 - 1995 Silicon Graphics Computer Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2010 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Sebastien Marineau and Holger Veit Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 the Sony Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 The Sony Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 Stepan Kasal kasal@ucw.cz Copyright (C) 2008 Bruno Haible Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OMRON Corporation NTT Software Corporation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 Steven Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1996 Sepan Kasel Foundation Copyright (C) 1997 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Alexandre Oliva

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 Jamey Sharp Josh Triplett Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Keith Packard Copyright (C) 1993 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1991 the Open Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OMRON Corporation

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libX11-common	1.6.7	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 Sony Corporation Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Code and supporting documentation Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1993 the TOSHIBA Corp Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1995 David E Wexelblat All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 the FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Troy D Hanson Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1993 - 1995 Silicon Graphics Computer Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2010 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Sebastien Marineau and Holger Veit Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 the Sony Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 The Sony Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 Stepan Kasal kasal@ucw.cz Copyright (C) 2008 Bruno Haible Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OMRON Corporation NTT Software Corporation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 Steven Corporation Copyright (C) 1994 Steven Corporation Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 Tektronix Inc Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1995 FUJITSU LIMITED Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2008 Alexandre Oliva

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 Jamey Sharp Josh Triplett Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Keith Packard Copyright (C) 1993 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1991 the Open Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 OMRON Corporation
libXau	1.0.8	14.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2003 Keith Packard Noah Levitt Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libXcomposite	0.4.4	15.fc29	Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2003 Keith Packard Noah Levitt Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Free Software Copyright (C) 2003 Keith Packard Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2006 - 2007 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libXext	1.3.3	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 1999 - 2006 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1996 Digital Equipment Corporation Maynard Massachusetts Copyright (C) 1995 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 1989 X Consortium Inc and Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1989 - 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1989 - 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 Network Computing Devices Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 X Consortium Inc and Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1997 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Inc and Intergraph Corporation Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2013 Oracle and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 1993 X Consortium Inc and Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1993 X Consortium Inc and Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Peter Hutterer

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libXi	1.7.9	8.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved
libXrender	0.9.10	8.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 - 2004 Keith Packard Copyright (C) 2003 Keith Packard Noah Levitt Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2000 SuSE Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libXtst	1.2.3	8.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 Network Computing Devices Copyright (C) 2005 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2007 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libcom_err	1.44.6	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2008 Carnegie Mellon University All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1986 - 1988 MIT Information Systems and Copyright (C) 2000 Silicon Graphics Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Cluster File Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1987 - 1989 MIT Copyright (C) 2006 - 2007 Andreas Dilger adilger@clusterfs.com Copyright (C) 2001 Andrew Esh Copyright (C) 2000 Paul Rusty Russell Copyright (C) 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2000 Paul Rusty Russell Copyright (C) 2000 Paul Rusty Russell Copyright (C) 2000 Paul Rusty Russell Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 EXT2ED is Gadi Oxman Copyright (C) 2004 Sam Hocevar sam@hocevar.net Copyright (C) 2009 NEC Software Tohoku Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 The Android Open Source Project Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Cluster File Systems Inc info@clusterfs.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Cluster File Systems Inc info@clusterfs.com Copyright (C) 1999 Andreas Dilger and Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2018 Theodore Tso (msgids) Copyright (C) 2003 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2003 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2001 Whamcloud Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Whamcloud Inc Copyright (C) 1997 Mark Habersack

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Alcove http://www.alcove.com/ Copyright (C) 1993 - 2001 Theodore Tso This file may be Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2007 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Zheng Liu wenqing.lz@taobao.com Copyright (C) 1988 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle This file may be redistributed Copyright (C) 2008 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Gadi Oxman Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Jeremy Allison Copyright (C) 1989 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Robert Yang liezhi.yang@windriver.com Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Michael Nonweiler mrn20@cam.ac.uk Copyright (C) 1995 - 1994 Remy Card (card@masi.ibp.fr) Copyright (C) 1984 - 2002 Free Software Copyright (C) 1984 - 2002 Free Software Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Phillips Copyright (C) 2001 Theodore Tso (tytso@mit.edu) Copyright (C) 2010 Red Hat Inc Lukas Czerner Iczerner@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1997 Kaz Kylheku kaz@ashi.footprints.net Copyright (C) 1997 Kaz Kylheku kaz@ashi.footprints.net Copyright (C) 1997 Red Dienes Copyright (C) 1997 Red Dienes Copyright (C) 1997 Red Dienes Copyright (C) 1998 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1999 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 (Portions) Theodore Tso

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1985 - 2005 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Written Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2014 - 2015 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 John Darrington j.darrington@elvis.murdoch.edu.au Copyright (C) 2007 Some (portions) Cluster File Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 Yann Dirson dirson@debian.org Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Gruenbacher a.gruenbacher@computer.org Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 Linus Torvalds Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Oracle Copyright (C) 1988 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2007 Packaging is Theodore Tso tytso@mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Red Hat Software All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1987 - 1989 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1987 - 2003 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 the Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 the Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 the Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 Theodore Tso and

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Remy Card card@masi.ibp.fr Copyright (C) 1998 Andrey Shedel (andreys@ns.cr.cyco.com) Copyright (C) 2004 Kay Sievers kay.sievers@vrfy.org Copyright (C) 2000 Red Hat corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Ben Gardner bgardner@wabtec.com Copyright (C) 1995 - 2006 Theodore Tso tytso@mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 David Beattie Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1994 Based on (portions) Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1987 - 1989 MIT Student Information Processing

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libdrm	2.4.97	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 Red Hat Copyright (C) 2015 Canonical Ltd (Maarten Lankhorst) Copyright (C) 2015 Emil Velikov emil.l.velikov@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2010 Jerome Glisse glisse@freedesktop.org Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Dave Airlie airlied@linux.ie Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Free Software Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 VMware Inc Palo Alto CA USA Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 Texas Instruments Inc Copyright (C) 2014 NVIDIA Corporation Copyright (C) 2014 NVIDIA Corporation Copyright (C) 2018 All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 VIA Technologies Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Dave Airlie Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Jackson Copyright (C) 2005 Adam Jackson Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 NVIDIA CORPORATION All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Leif Delgass Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Leif Delgass Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Erik Faye-Lund Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2013 Erik Faye-Lund Copyright (C) 2015 Eric Anholt Copyright (C) 2015 Eric Anholt Copyright (C) 2016 Eric Anholt Copyright (C) 2017 - 2018 Inteil Copyright (C) 2018 Erik Faye-Lund Copyright (C) 2019 - 2000 Precision Insight Inc Cedar Park Texas

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 Jérôme Glisse Copyright (C) 2008 Jérôme Glisse Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 Advanced Micro Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2010 Gareth Hughes Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Rob Clark robclark@freedesktop.org Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 Samsung Electronics Co Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Advanced Micro Devices Inc Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Bootstrap Authors Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Broadcom Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 Broadcom Copyright (C) 2011 Luc Verhaegen libv@codethink.co.uk Copyright (C) 2015 - Tobias Jakobi Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Collabora Ltd Copyright (C) 2018 Tungsten Graphics Copyright (C) 2018 Samsung Electronics Co.Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 Samsung Electronics Co.Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Tungsten Graphics Inc Cedar Park TX USA Copyright (C) 2004 Felix Kuehling Copyright (C) 2008 Nicolai Haehnle Copyright (C) 2008 Nicolai Haehnle Copyright (C) 2000 VA Linux Systems Inc Sunnyvale California Copyright (C) 2001 - 2003 S3 Graphics Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Zodiac Inflight Innovations Copyright (C) 2017 Zodiac Inflight Innovations Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Thierry Reding Copyright (C) 2005 Stephane Marchesin Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Red Hat

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2006 Tungsten Graphics Inc Bismarck ND USA
libfastjson	0.99.8	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2014 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2008 - 2015 Rainer Gerhards and Adiscon GmbH Copyright (C) 2015 David King amigadave@amigadave.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 Hewlett-Packard Development Company L.P Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2016 Adiscon GmbH Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 Rainer Gerhards Copyright (C) 2014 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2014 - 2015 Philip Withnall philip@tecnocode.co.uk Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2016 Copernica BV Copyright (C) 2016 Copernica BV Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 Metaparadigm Pte Ltd Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Yahoo Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libfontenc	1.1.3	9.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2005 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Juliusz Chroboczek

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libkadm5	1.16.1	26.hcp910	Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 MS-KKDCP implementation Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU All rights Copyright (C) 1990 1990-2 RSA Data Security Inc Created All Copyright (C) 2012 the Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1990 - 2008 Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1995 - 2008 David Carlisle Copyright (C) 1997 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1997 Cygnus Solutions Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 The Dojo Foundation Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Apple Inc Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2011 John Resig Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 of this file Chris Leick c.leick@vollbio.de Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1998 the FundsXpress INC Copyright (C) 1991 - 1995 Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 1995 Richard P Basch All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Richard P Basch All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Richard P Basch All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 1998 - 1990 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1987 - 2011 MIT Copyright (C) 1987 - 2011 MIT Copyright (C) 1986 Gary S Brown You may use this program or

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2010 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 1983 - 1990 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2011 NORDUnet A/S All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2011 (Portions) Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Copyright (C) 2005 dnl the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2007 - 2014 copyright the Sphinx team see AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2006 CoPyRiGhT(c) Novell Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 1993 Trusted Information Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 1985 Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1998 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology See the Copyright (C) 1993 - 1995 OpenVision Technologies Inc Copyright (C) 1988 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1995 Original stdio support Cygnus Support Cygnus Support Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 All files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann Copyright (C) 1985 - 2016 the Massachusetts Institute Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 - Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1985 - 2018 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1987 - 2009 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2017 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Computer Science Laboratory Copyright (C) 2011 () Emanuele Giaquinta Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1990 RSA Data Security Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 2013 the Massachusetts Copyright (C) 2005 Marko Kreen Copyright (C) 1988 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Secure Endpoints Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Danilo Almeida All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 Carnegie Mellon University Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology All Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2004 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2006 - 2009 Kungliga Tekniska Högskola Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2001 Dr Brian Gladman brg@gladman.uk.net Worcester UK Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 the fiat-crypto authors (see the AUTHORS file) Copyright (C) 2013 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology All rights

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2008 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2015 Marc Alexander Lehmann libev@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan All Copyright (C) 2009 - 2015 () Marc Alexander Lehmann libecb@schmorp.de Copyright (C) 1994 the University of Southern California Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 divpAll files in libev are Marc Alexander Lehmann./p Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 The University of Chicago Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 (C) the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1991 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2007 Apple Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Lehman Brothers Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Naval Research Laboratory (NRL/CCS) Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 the fiat-crypto authors (see the AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 (Portions) Apple Inc All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libmetalink	0.1.3	7.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan Copyright (C) 1992 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2012 Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libnghttp2	1.39.2	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1994 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2015 DeNA Co Ltd Copyright (C) 2013 Daniel Mullner muellner@math.stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2016 - 2018 Krzesimir Nowak qdlacz@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 Zack Weinberg zackw@panix.com Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 dnl Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa Copyright (C) 2009 Rafael Laboissiere rafael@laboissiere.net Copyright (C) 2008 Benjamin Kosnik bkoz@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 2016 - Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2014 - 2015 Google Inc. Copyright (C) 2009 Peter Adolphs Copyright (C) 2009 Peter Adolphs Copyright (C) 2009 Andrew Collier Copyright (C) 2009 Andrew Collier Copyright (C) 2016 Moritz Klammler moritz@klammler.eu Copyright (C) 2010 - 2019 mruby developers Copyright (C) 2008 Pete Greenwell pete@mu.org Copyright (C) 2008 Pete Greenwell pete@mu.org Copyright (C) 2008 Daniel Casimiro dan.casimiro@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2012 Twist Inc Copyright (C) 2016 Peter Wu peter@lekensteyn.nl Copyright (C) 2018 Roy Stogner roystgnr@ices.utexas.edu Copyright (C) 2018 Roy Stogner roystgnr@ices.utexas.edu Copyright (C) 2019 Horst Knorr hk classes@knoda.org

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2003 - 2013 Christopher M Kohlhoff (chris at kohlhoff dot com) Copyright (C) 2019 mruby developers Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Internet Initiative Japan Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 nghttp2 contributors Copyright (C) 2011 Kitware Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Kazuho Oku DeNA Co Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 Alan W Irwin Copyright (C) 2005 - 2014 Rich Felker et al Copyright (C) 2014 Specified Non-Profit Corporation mruby Forum Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2015 British Broadcasting Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 - 2016 Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 2010 the contributors (see AUTHORS file) Copyright (C) 2009 Sebastian Huber sebastian-huber@web.de

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libpciaccess	0.14	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2011 Mark Kettenis Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2012 Robert Millan Copyright (C) 2012 Robert Millan Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2008 Stepan Kasal kasal@ucw.cz Copyright (C) 2006 Eric Anholt Copyright (C) 2009 Michael Lorenz Copyright (C) 2000 The XFree86 Project Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 The XFree86 Project Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Andreas Schwab schwab@suse.de Copyright (C) 2008 Juan Romero Pardines Copyright (C) 2009 Tiago Vignatti Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2007 Paulo R Zanoni Tiago Vignatti Copyright (C) 2007 Paulo R Zanoni Tiago Vignatti Copyright (C) 2008 Alexandre Oliva Copyright (C) 2008 Alexandre Oliva Copyright (C) 2008 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2017 IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 Oracle and/or its affiliates Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 Oracle and/or its

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libpsl	0.20.2	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 Tim Rühsen Copyright (C) 2003 James Henstridge Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2014 - 2018 Tim Ruehsen Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 The Chromium Authors All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libss	1.44.6	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2008 Carnegie Mellon University All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1986 - 1988 MIT Information Systems and Copyright (C) 2000 Silicon Graphics Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2006 Cluster File Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1987 - 1989 MIT Copyright (C) 2006 - 2007 Andreas Dilger adilger@clusterfs.com Copyright (C) 2001 Andrew Esh Copyright (C) 2000 Paul Rusty Russell Copyright (C) 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Intel Corporation Copyright (C) 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Sam Hocevar sam@hocevar.net Copyright (C) 2009 NEC Software Tohoku Ltd Copyright (C) 2009 NEC Software Tohoku Ltd Copyright (C) 2007 - 2016 The Android Open Source Project Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Jeremy Allison Copyright (C) 2003 - 2004 Cluster File Systems Inc info@clusterfs.com Copyright (C) 1999 Andreas Dilger and Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle Inc Copyright (C) 1996 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2018 Theodore Tso This file may be redistributed Copyright (C) 2003 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2003 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2011 Whamcloud Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Whamcloud Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Whamcloud Inc Copyright (C) 1997 Mark Habersack

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2001 Alcove http://www.alcove.com/ Copyright (C) 1993 - 2001 Theodore Tso This file may be Copyright (C) 1997 - 2001 Kungliga Tekniska Hgskolan Copyright (C) 2012 Zheng Liu wenqing.lz@taobao.com Copyright (C) 1988 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2014 Oracle This file may be redistributed Copyright (C) 2008 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Gadi Oxman Copyright (C) 2000 - 2006 Jeremy Allison Copyright (C) 1989 90 91 92 93 94 96 97 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2014 Robert Yang liezhi.yang@windriver.com Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Michael Nonweiler mrn20@cam.ac.uk Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Remy Card (card@masi.ibp.fr) Copyright (C) 1984 - 2002 Free Software Copyright (C) 1995 - 2013 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Phillips Copyright (C) 2001 Theodore Tso (tytso@mit.edu) Copyright (C) 1993 - 2013 Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1997 Kaz Kylheku kaz@ashi.footprints.net Copyright (C) 1997 Kaz Kylheku kaz@ashi.footprints.net Copyright (C) 1997 Klee Dienes Copyright (C) 1998 the Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1999 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1999 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1999 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1999 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1985 - 2005 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2007 - 2009 Written Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 2014 - 2015 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2001 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 John Darrington j.darrington@elvis.murdoch.edu.au Copyright (C) 2007 Some (portions) Cluster File Systems Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 Yann Dirson dirson@debian.org Copyright (C) 2001 Andreas Gruenbacher a.gruenbacher@computer.org Copyright (C) 1991 - 1992 Linus Torvalds Copyright (C) 2014 - 2017 Oracle Copyright (C) 1988 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Red Hat Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2003 - 2007 Packaging is Theodore Tso tytso@mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Red Hat Software All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2005 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1987 - 1989 Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 1987 - 2003 MIT Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 the Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1987 the Student Information Processing Board Copyright (C) 1995 - 2003 Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 Theodore Tso and Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 Theodore Tso and Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 Theodore Tso and Copyright (C) 1997 - 1998 Theodore YTso

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 1994 Remy Card card@masi.ibp.fr Copyright (C) 1998 Andrey Shedel (andreys@ns.cr.cyco.com) Copyright (C) 2004 Kay Sievers kay.sievers@vrfy.org Copyright (C) 2000 Red Hat corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2005 Ben Gardner bgardner@wabtec.com Copyright (C) 1995 - 2006 Theodore Tso tytso@mit.edu Copyright (C) 1999 David Beattie Copyright (C) 1987 - 1988 Student Information Processing Board of the Copyright (C) 1994 Based on (portions) Theodore Tso Copyright (C) 1987 - 1989 MIT Student Information Processing
libverto	0.3.0	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano
libverto-libev	0.3.0	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2016 Free Software Copyright (C) 2011 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2006 - 2008 Junio C Hamano

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libxcb	1.13.1	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Bart Massey and Jamey Sharp Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2009 Jatin Golani Copyright (C) 2001 - 2006 Bart Massey Jamey Sharp and Josh Triplett Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved
libxml2	2.9.8	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2003 - 2012 Daniel Veillard Copyright (C) 1992 - 2016 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 W3C (MIT INRIA Keio) Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1998 - 2012 Daniel Veillard All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2012 Vojtech Fried Copyright (C) 2012 Vojtech Fried Copyright (C) 2000 Gary Pennington and Daniel Veillard Copyright (C) 2000 IPTC Copyright (C) 2000 All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Bjorn Reese breese@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 Christopher Swenson Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Bjorn Reese and Daniel Stenberg Copyright (C) 2000 - 2012 Bjorn Reese and Daniel Veillard

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libxslt	1.1.33	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Norman Walsh Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2000 This stylesheet is its authors Free Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Daniel Veillard All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Thomas Broyer Charlie Bozeman and Daniel Veillard Copyright (C) 1999 Capella Computers Ltd Copyright (C) 2001 Bjorn Reese breese@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 1998 Bjorn Reese and Daniel Stenberg
lua	5.3.5	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2018 define LUA_ COPYRIGHT LUA_RELEASE Lua.org PUC- Rio Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2018 Lua.org PUC-Rio
lua-libs	5.3.5	3.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2018 define LUA_ COPYRIGHT LUA_RELEASE Lua.org PUC- Rio Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2018 Lua.org PUC-Rio

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
lua-posix	33.3.1	11.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2014 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Gary V Vaughan Copyright (C) 2011 John Zaitseff J.Zaitseff@zap.org.au Copyright (C) 2014 Tim Perkins tprk77@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2007 - 2015 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2009 Mark Pulford mark@kyne.com.au Copyright (C) 2002 - 2015 dnl Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2006 - 2015 luaposix authors Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Reuben Thomas rrt@sc3d.org Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 Reuben Thomas rrt@sc3d.org Copyright (C) 2014 COPYING Bump years to include Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Lua.org PUC-Rio Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2010 - 2015 Gary V Vaughan Copyright (C) 2010 - 2015 Reuben Thomas and Gary V Vaughan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
ncurses	6.1	8.20180923.fc29	Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 / Evans & Sutherland Computer Corporation / Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 span classcommentEM Free Software Foundation Inc/EM/span Copyright (C) 1997 Sample debian/rules that uses debhelper GNU Joey Hess Copyright (C) 1980 - 1993 California with dates from to Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 print Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1989 BULL SA
ncurses-base	6.1	8.20180923.fc29	Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 / Evans & Sutherland Computer Corporation / Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 span classcommentEM Free Software Foundation Inc/EM/span Copyright (C) 1997 Sample debian/rules that uses debhelper GNU Joey Hess Copyright (C) 1980 - 1993 California with dates from to Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 print Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1989 BULL SA

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
ncurses-compat- libs	6.1	8.20180923.fc29	Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 / Evans & Sutherland Computer Corporation / Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 span classcommentEM Free Software Foundation Inc/EM/span Copyright (C) 1997 Sample debian/rules that uses debhelper GNU Joey Hess Copyright (C) 1980 - 1993 California with dates from to Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 print Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1989 BULL SA
ncurses-libs	6.1	8.20180923.fc29	Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1988 / Evans & Sutherland Computer Corporation / Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2015 span classcommentEM Free Software Foundation Inc/EM/span Copyright (C) 1997 Sample debian/rules that uses debhelper GNU Joey Hess Copyright (C) 1980 - 1993 California with dates from to Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 print Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1989 BULL SA
ntpstat	0.5	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2016 Miroslav Lichvar mlichvar@redhat.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
popt	1.16	15.fc29	Copyright (C) 1995 - 2007 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1987 Adobe Systems Incorporated Copyright (C) 1995 - 2007 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1998 Michael K Johnson and Erik W Troan Addison Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1999 - 2009 Free Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Felipe Castro Copyright (C) 2008 popt Copyright (C) 1998 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1999 US Interactive Inc
python2-six	1.11.0	6.fc29	Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 Benjamin Peterson
xmlsec1	1.2.25	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Aleksey Sanin & lt Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 Aleksey Sanin aleksey@aleksey.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Cordys R&D BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 Cryptocom LTD (http://www.cryptocom.ru) Copyright (C) 2003 America Online Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2010 Refresh the date to Copyright (C) 2010 Refresh the date to Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 Roumen Petrov Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Aleksey Sanin aleksey@aleksey.com All Rights Reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
xmlsec1-openssl	1.2.25	5.fc29	Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Aleksey Sanin < Copyright (C) 2002 - 2017 Aleksey Sanin aleksey@aleksey.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 Cordys R&D BV All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 Cryptocom LTD (http://www.cryptocom.ru) Copyright (C) 2003 America Online Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2010 Refresh the date to Copyright (C) 2010 Refresh the date to Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Aleksey Sanin aleksey@aleksey.com All Rights Reserved
xorg-x11-font- utils	7.5	40.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2011 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 2003 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Mike Frysinger vapier@gentoo.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 2007 Joerg Sonnenberger Copyright (C) 2006 Martin Husemann Copyright (C) 2005 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2008 - 2010 Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1991 - 2011 Unicode Inc All Rights reserved Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 - 2008 Juliusz Chroboczek Copyright (C) 1998 - 1999 - Unicode Inc All Rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
	MIT and (BSD or ASL 2.0) (see "MIT License" on page 639, see "BSD License" on page 495, see "Apache License, version 2.0" on page 483)				
python- setuptools-wheel	40.8.0 and CC-BY and GPLv3	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2016 Jason R Coombs jaraco@jaraco.com Copyright (C) 2010 - 2015 Benjamin Peterson Copyright (C) 2005 - 2010 ActiveState Software Inc Copyright (C) 2013 Eddy Petrisor Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Paul T McGuire		
· ·	on page 639, see <u>"A</u> sion 3 (GPLv3)" on p		ion 2.0" on page 483, see <u>"GNU General</u>		
jq	1.5	13.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2008 Tim Toolan toolan@ele.uri.edu Copyright (C) 2012 Twitter Inc Copyright (C) 1984 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Francesco Salvestrini salvestrini@users.sourceforge.net Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2012 jq is Stephen Dolan Copyright (C) 1991 - 2001 Lucent Technologies		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
	SD with advertising on page 639, see <u>"E</u>		e 495, see <u>"BSD License (with Advertising)"</u>

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
ntp	4.2.8p13	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 (Portions) Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1995 Patrick Powell Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Nick Mathewson and Niels Provos Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Niels Provos Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2000 Update in Palisade driver to Copyright (C) 2007 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1988 Tai Jin All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2009 Niels Provos provos@citi.umich.edu Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest_ macros.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2008 Otto Moerbeek otto@drijf.net Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 Takao Abe All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 Takao Abe All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 AutoOpts is Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 RIPE NCC Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 2002 RIPE NCC Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Hans Lambermont and Origin B.V Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Hans Lambermont and Origin B.V Copyright (C) 1992 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2010 Chris Davis Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2015 Alexander Mueller / XelaRellum@web.de Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 This file is Network Time Foundation Copyright (C) 1982 - 1989 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 Spectracom Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Ross Lagerwall rosslagerwall@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Bernd Altmeier altmeier@ATLSoft.de Copyright (C) 1998 Doug Rabson Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Ulrich Windl Ulrich.Windl@rz.uni-regensburg.de Copyright (C) 2014 Timothe Litt litt at acm dot org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 Frank Kardel kardel AT ntp.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 dnl AutoGen Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Damien Miller djm@openbsd.org Copyright (C) 1992 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2014 Bruce Korb all rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1999 - 2014 Bruce Korb all rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 The University of Delaware and Network Time Foundation all rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@monkey.org Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2005 Nick Mathewson Implementation logic is adapted from code Copyright (C) 1993 - 2009 David L Mills Copyright (C) 1993 - 1998 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 This material is Bruce Korb You are

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Automated Options Bruce Korb Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.c Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2000 Aaron D Gifford All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Jake Burkholder Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Network Time Foundation Copyright (C) 2010 BitTorrent Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 //- James Grenning and Contributed to Unity Project Copyright (C) 1989 - 1994 Frank Kardel Friedrich-Alexander Universitaet Erlangen- Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 AutoGen Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2013 Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems Copyright (C) 2007 Frank Kardel Copyright (C) 2008 Holger Weiss holger@jhweiss.de Copyright (C) 1987 - 1993 (Portions) Copyright (C) 2008 Holger Weiss Copyright (C) 2010 Serge A Zaitsev Copyright (C) 2010 Serge A Zaitsev Copyright (C) 2002 Christopher Clark Copyright (C) 2003 Michael A Davis mike@datanerds.net Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Harlan Stenn Used NTP with permission Copyright (C) 2006 Maxim Yegorushkin maxim.yegorushkin@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Ulrich Windl

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 AutoOpts is Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Philippe De Muyter phdm@macqel.be Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Trimble Navigation Ltd Copyright (C) 2010 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 1999 - 2015 Bruce Korb all rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
ntpdate	4.2.8p13	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 - 2008 (Portions) Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1995 Patrick Powell Copyright (C) 1996 - 2003 Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 David Mazieres dm@uun.org Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Nick Mathewson and Niels Provos Copyright (C) 2007 - 2012 Niels Provos Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2000 Update in Palisade driver to Copyright (C) 2007 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 1988 Tai Jin All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2009 Niels Provos provos@citi.umich.edu Copyright (C) 2003 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest_ macros.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2008 Otto Moerbeek otto@drijf.net Copyright (C) 2001 - 2015 Takao Abe All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 Niels Provos Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2002 RIPE NCC Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Hans Lambermont and Origin B.V Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Hans Lambermont and Origin B.V Copyright (C) 1999 - 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2010 Chris Davis Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2015 Alexander Mueller / XelaRellum@web.de Copyright (C) 2014 - 2016 This file is Network Time Foundation Copyright (C) 1982 - 1989 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1993 (Portions) Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 2008 Spectracom Corporation Copyright (C) 2012 Ross Lagerwall rosslagerwall@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Bernd Altmeier altmeier@ATLSoft.de Copyright (C) 1998 Doug Rabson Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Ulrich Windl Ulrich.Windl@rz.uni-regensburg.de Copyright (C) 2014 Timothe Litt litt at acm dot org Copyright (C) 1995 - 2015 Frank Kardel kardel AT ntp.org Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 dnl AutoGen Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 1992 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 1999 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2014 Bruce Korb all rights reserved. Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 The University of Delaware and Network Time Foundation all rights reserved. Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@monkey.org Copyright (C) 2005 - 2013 Niels Provos and Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 1995 Vixie Enterprises Copyright (C) 2007 Mike Karlesky Mark VanderVoord Greg Williams Copyright (C) 2008 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1993 - 2009 David L Mills Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 and WIDE Project Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 This material is Bruce Korb You are

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Automated Options Bruce Korb Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.c Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2000 Aaron D Gifford All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Jake Burkholder Copyright (C) 2005 - 2012 Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 Network Time Foundation Copyright (C) 2010 BitTorrent Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 dnl Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 //- James Grenning and Contributed to Unity Project Copyright (C) 1989 - 1994 Frank Kardel Friedrich-Alexander Universitaet Erlangen- Nuernberg Germany Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 AutoGen Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2013 Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems Copyright (C) 2007 Frank Kardel Copyright (C) 2008 Holger Weiss holger@jhweiss.de Copyright (C) 1987 - 1993 (Portions) Copyright (C) 2008 Holger Weiss Copyright (C) 2010 Serge A Zaitsev Copyright (C) 2010 Serge A Zaitsev Copyright (C) 2002 Christopher Clark Copyright (C) 2003 Michael A Davis mike@datanerds.net Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 Harlan Stenn Used NTP with permission Copyright (C) 2006 Maxim Yegorushkin maxim.yegorushkin@gmail.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Ulrich Windl

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1992 - 2015 AutoOpts is Bruce Korb - all rights reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Sun Microsystems All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2009 - 2012 tinytest.h Nick Mathewson Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Philippe De Muyter phdm@macqel.be Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Trimble Navigation Ltd Copyright (C) 2010 IETF Trust and the persons identified as Copyright (C) 1999 - 2015 Bruce Korb all rights reserved
-	on page 639, see <u>"E</u>	3SD License" on page 2+ (GPLv2+)" on pag	e 495, see <u>"ISC License"</u> on page 634, see ge 588)
cronie	1.5.4	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Internet Software Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 1994 Paul Vixie Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2016 Marco Migliori sgerwk@aol.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Internet Software Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Sean Shaleh Perry shaleh@debian.org Copyright (C) 1998 Itai Tzur itzur@actcom.co.il Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 Pascal Hakim pasc@redellipse.net Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1988 - 1996 / Paul Vixie

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
cronie-anacron	1.5.4	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Internet Software Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 1988 - 1994 Paul Vixie Copyright (C) 1989 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 - 2002 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2016 Marco Migliori sgerwk@aol.com Copyright (C) 1997 - 2000 Internet Software Consortium Inc Copyright (C) 1999 Sean Shaleh Perry shaleh@debian.org Copyright (C) 1998 Itai Tzur itzur@actcom.co.il Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2004 Internet Systems Consortium Inc (ISC) Copyright (C) 2004 Pascal Hakim pasc@redellipse.net Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Software Copyright (C) 1988 - 1996 / Paul Vixie

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
MIT and GPLv2 (see <u>"MIT License"</u>	on page 639, see <u>"C</u>	GNU General Public Li	icense, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libbabeltrace	1.5.6	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 Ryan McCabe ryan@numb.org Copyright (C) 2016 Antoine Busque antoine.busque@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2008 Rafael Laboissiere rafael@laboissiere.net Copyright (C) 2013 Julien Desfossez julien.desfossez@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2015 Jonathan Rajotte-Julien jonathan.rajotte-julien@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2008 Guido U Draheim guidod@gmx.de Copyright (C) 2013 Julien Desfossez jdesfossez@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 Julien Desfossez jdesfossez@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2011 - 2015 Mathieu Desnoyers mathieu.desnoyers@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2008 Russ Allbery rra@stanford.edu Copyright (C) 2010 Patrick LeBoutillier patrick.leboutillier@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2010 Patrick LeBoutillier patrick.leboutillier@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2010 - 2013 - Mathieu Desnoyers mathieu.desnoyers@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2010 - 2013 - Mathieu Desnoyers mathieu.desnoyers@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 Jérémie Galarneau jeremie.galarneau@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2008 Stepan Kasal skasal@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2008 Stepan Kasal kasal@ucw.cz Copyright (C) 2013 - Christian Babeux christian.babeux@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 - Jérémie Galarneau jeremie.galarneau@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 - Jérémie Galarneau jeremie.galarneau@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 - Jérémie Galarneau jeremie.galarneau@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 - Jérémie Galarneau jeremie.galarneau@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2013 - Vannick Brosseau yannick.brosseau@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2011 Maarten Bosmans mkbosmans@gmail.com

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2008 Tim Toolan toolan@ele.uri.edu Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2011 Murray Cumming murrayc@openismus.com Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2008 Alan W Irwin irwin@beluga.phys.uvic.ca Copyright (C) 2008 Andrew Collier colliera@ukzn.ac.za Copyright (C) 2015 Antoine Busque abusque@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2017 - Francis Deslauriers francis.deslauriers@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2012 - 2015 EfficiOS Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Sebastian Huber sebastian-huber@web.de Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Philippe Proulx pproulx@efficios.com Copyright (C) 1984 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 EfficiOS Inc and Linux Foundation Copyright (C) 2015 - Antoine Busque abusque@efficios.com Copyright (C) 2015 - Julien Desfossez jdesfossez@efficios.com

MIT and GPLv2 and GPLv2+ and BSD (see "MIT License" on page 639, see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588,				

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
nfs-utils	2.3.3	4.rc2.hcp910	Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Red Hat Jeff Layton jlayton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Karel Zak kzak@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1984 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 Oracle All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 Jeffrey A Uphoff Copyright (C) 2010 Bryan Schumaker bjschuma@netapp.com Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Jeff Layton jlayton@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2008 David Härdeman david@hardeman.nu Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Olaf Kirch Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Olaf Kirch okir@monad.swb.de Copyright (C) 2006 Amit Gud agud@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Oracle All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@monkey.org Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Red Hat Inc nfs@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2004 Kevin Coffman kwc@umich.edu Copyright (C) 2002 Bruce Fields bfields@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology Copyright (C) 2004 Paul Clements SteelEye Technology Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 Olaf Kirch okir@suse.de Copyright (C) 1993 Rick Sladkey jrs@world.std.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Archivas All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2002 J Bruce Fields bfields@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2002 J Bruce Fields bfields@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2002 J Bruce Fields bfields@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1988 - 1990 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2017 Red Hat Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 J Bruce Fields bfields@umich.edu Copyright (C) 2014 David Hrdeman david@hardeman.nu Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Andy Adamson andros@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 1995 - 2006 Olaf Kirch okir@suse.de Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller Todd.Miller@courtesan.com Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat nfs@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust trond.myklebust@fys.uio.no Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Hkan Olsson All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1987 Sun Microsytsems Inc Copyright (C) 1987 Sun Microsytsems Inc Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2008 Oracle Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Oracle Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1989 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2010 EMC Corporation Haiying Tang Tang_Haiying@emc.com Copyright (C) 2007 Chuck Lever chuck.lever@oracle.com Copyright (C) 2007 Chuck Lever chuck.lever@oracle.com Copyright (C) 2003 Neil Brown neilb@cse.unsw.edu.au Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
MIT and Lucida and (see "MIT License"			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
xorg-x11-fonts- Type1	7.5	20.fc29	Copyright (C) 1994 COMMENT Aleksei Rudnev alex@kiae.su Copyright (C) 1989 - 1991 COMMENT Network Computing Devices Inc Copyright (C) 1985 - 1986 COMMENT Bigelow & Holmes Lucida is a registered Copyright (C) 1987 - 1994 COMMENT Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 1990 - 1997 COPYRIGHT Copyright EWT Consulting (Portions) Cronyx Ltd (Portions) Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia. Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 COMMENT (Portions) Cronyx Ltd Copyright (C) 1994 - 1997 COPYRIGHT Copyright Cronyx Ltd (Portions) Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia. Copyright (C) 1989 Sun Microsystems Inc Sun design patents Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 dnl Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1985 - 1986 Bigelow & Holmes Lucida is a registered Copyright (C) 1996 Changes Sergey Vovk Copyright (C) 1996 Changes Sergey Vovk Copyright (C) 1998 COMMENT The Institute of Software Academia Sinica Copyright (C) 1989 - 1992 Bitstream Inc Cambridge MA Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Cronyx Ltd Copyright (C) 1994 - 1997 COMMENT Changes Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia Copyright (C) 1998 - 1997 COMMENT Changes Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia Copyright (C) 1988 The Institute of Software Academia Sinica Copyright (C) 1988 The Institute of Software Academia Sinica Copyright (C) 1988 The Institute of Software Academia Sinica Copyright (C) 1988 The Institute of Software Academia Sinica Copyright (C) 1994 - 1997 COPYRIGHT Copyright Aleksei Rudnev alex@kiae.su (Portions) Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia.

Package Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
		Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 COMMENT Cronyx Ltd Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 COMMENT EWT Consulting Copyright (C) 1991 - 1994 Original data Unicode Inc Copyright (C) 1989 - 1997 COPYRIGHT Copyright Network Computing Devices Inc (Portions) Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia. Copyright (C) 1984 - 1991 COPYRIGHT Copyright Adobe Systems Incorporated All Rights Reserved Digital Equipment Corporation All Rights Reserved. Copyright (C) 1987 - 1994 Digital Equipment Corporation Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1996 - 2000 Changes Andrey A Chernov Moscow Russia Copyright (C) 1989 COMMENT Oracle and/or its affiliates All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 1988 COPYRIGHT Copyright Adobe Systems Inc (Portions) Digital Equipment Corp. Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1989 Oracle and/or its

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
MIT and Public Don	MIT and Public Domain and UCD					
(see <u>"MIT License"</u>	(see "MIT License" on page 639, see "Unicode Character Database License" on page 717)					

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
fontconfig	2.13.1	9.fc29	Copyright (C) 2006 Keith Packard Copyright (C) 2007 Chris Wilson Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2009 Roozbeh Pournader Copyright (C) 2010 Behdad Esfahbod Copyright (C) 2012 Parag Nemade Pravin Satpute psatpute@redhat.com Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnu.ai.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2005 Patrick Lam Copyright (C) 2011 - 2013 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 Akira TAGOH Copyright (C) 2012 Parag Nemade Copyright (C) 2012 Parag Nemade Copyright (C) 2018 Danilo Šegan Copyright (C) 2008 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2014 Abel Cheung Copyright (C) 2014 Abel Cheung Copyright (C) 2016 Danis Jacquerye Copyright (C) 1999 Richard Henderson rth@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2000 Tuomas J Lukka Copyright (C) 2008 - 2010 Behdad Esfahbod Copyright (C) 2005 Sharif FarsiWeb Inc license@farsiweb.info Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2013 Raimund Steger Copyright (C) 1995 - 2016 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Keith Packard Copyright (C) 2009 Reşat SABIQ Copyright (C) 2009 Reşat SABIQ Copyright (C) 2012 Pravin Satpute psatpute@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2012 Pravin Satpute psatpute@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2014 Reuben Thomas rrt@sc3d.org Copyright (C) 2010 Reuben Thomas rrt@sc3d.org Copyright (C) 2004 - 2017 Red Hat Inc

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright			
MIT and Python (see "MIT License"	MIT and Python (see <u>"MIT License"</u> on page 639, see <u>"Python License"</u> on page 701)					
python2-iniparse	0.4	32.fc29	Copyright (C) 1991 - 1995 - Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam Copyright (C) 2007 Tim Lauridsen tla@rasmil.dk Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Paramjit Oberoi param.cs.wisc.edu Copyright (C) 2001 - 2008 Python Software Foundation			
(see "MIT License" on page 483, see	on page 639, see <u>"F</u>	Python License" on page 495, see <u>"ISC Lice</u>	and MPLv2.0 and (ASL 2.0 or BSD) age 701, see <u>"Apache License, version 2.0"</u> ense" on page 634, see <u>"GNU Lesser General</u>			
python-pip-wheel	18.1	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 The pip developers (see AUTHORS.txt file) Copyright (C) 2012 - 2017 The Python Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2012 - 2017 Vinay Sajip Copyright (C) 2002 Lars Gustaebel lars@gustaebel.de Copyright (C) 2007 - 2011 copyright the Sphinx team see AUTHORS Copyright (C) 2015 - 2016 Will Bond will@wbond.net Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 Nir Cohen Copyright (C) 2015 - 2010 ActiveState Software Inc Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 Python Software Foundation Copyright (C) 2007 Google Inc Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 (Portions) created the Initial Developer are Copyright (C) 2012 Facebook Copyright (C) 2013 Jonathan Hartley BSD 3-Clause license see LICENSE file Copyright (C) 2013 Eddy Petrișor Copyright (C) 2012 Giorgos Verigakis verigak@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2010 - 2017 Benjamin Peterson Copyright (C) 2009 Raymond Hettinger released under the MIT License Copyright (C) 2003 - 2018 Paul T McGuire Copyright (C) 2013 - 2014 Ray Holder			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
bind	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
bind-export- libs	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
bind-libs	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
bind-libs-lite	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
bind-license	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
bind-utils	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
publicsuffix- list-dafsa	20180723	1.fc29	
python3-bind	9.11.10	1.hcp910	
Mixed ()			
os-release-hcp	29.0.128	3.hcp900	
Modified?			
Package	Version	Vendor	
Nmap ()			
nmap-ncat	7.70	5.fc29	
OFL (see <u>hcpa3p-OFL</u>	LLicense)		
aajohan- comfortaa- fonts	3.001	3.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
OpenLDAP (see <u>"OpenLDAF</u>	<u>PLicense"</u> on pag	e 676)	
Imdb-libs	0.9.23	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2000 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corp Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 Howard Chu Symas Corp Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Martin Hedenfalk martin@bzero.se Copyright (C) 2011 - 2018 @copyright Howard Chu Symas Corp All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
openIdap	2.4.46	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 Sang Seok Lim IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 1998 NeoSoft Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Martin Hedenfalk martin@bzero.se Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 (Portions) Pierangelo Masarati Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Emmanuel Dreyfus Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Andrew Findlay Copyright (C) 2004 Howard Chu Symas Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) Pierangelo Mararati Copyright (C) 1992 - 2012 @ Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2009 Jonathan Clarke jonathan@phillipoux.net Copyright (C) 2013 (Portions) Ted C Cheng Symas Corp Copyright (C) 2009 - 2014 IETF Trust and the persons identified as the Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Pierangelo Masarati ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 2006 Hans Leidekker Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1990 - 1996 (Portions) Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2005 - 2008 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 (Portions) Kurt D Zeilenga Copyright (C) 1998 - 2004 Hewlett-Packard Company Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corp

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 Howard Chu All rights reserved hyc@highlandsun.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Redwood City California USA Copyright (C) 1991 - 1996 Karl Lehenbauer and Mark Diekhans Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corporation Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) PM Lashley Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) F5 Networks Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 TimesTen Performance Software Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Michał Szulczyński Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) Juan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1989 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 (Portions) Kurt D Zeilenga Copyright (C) 1994 - 2006 Ralf S Engelschall rse@engelschall.com Copyright (C) 2003 Howard Chu @ Symas Corp See master COPYRIGHT file for terms Copyright (C) 1995 - 2004 (Portions) IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) Lars Uffmann Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Iwan C Gomez All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 (Portions) Pierangelo Masarati ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Emmanuel Dreyfus Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 Pierangelo Masarati ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 1987 (Portions) Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2007 Michael Steinmann Calivia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 (Portions) A Hartgers Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) Mark Adamson Carnegie Mellon Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2003 Howard Chu Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 (Portions) Net Boolean Incorporated Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Hewlett- Packard Company Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 (Portions) Symas Corporation Copyright (C) 2003 - 2009 (Portions) Symas Corporation Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) Dmitry Kovalev Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Devin J Pohly Copyright (C) 2011 Devin J Pohly Copyright (C) 1990 - 1995 Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 1994 - 1995 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 (Portions) SysNet s.n.c Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) myinternet Limited Copyright (C) 2009 Pierangelo Masarati All rights reserved ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Hallvard B Furuseth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 TimesTen Performance Software All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Andrew Findlay Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 (Portions) Howard Chu Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) John C Quillan Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 (Portions) IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 Howard Chu Symas Corp Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Mark Adamson Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Virginia Tech David Hawes Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Howard Chu @ Symas Corp Copyright (C) 1987 (Portions) Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) John C Quillan

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
openIdap- clients	2.4.46	10.fc29	Copyright (C) 2004 Sang Seok Lim IBM Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2003 - 2011 PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 1998 NeoSoft Inc Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Martin Hedenfalk martin@bzero.se Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 (Portions) Pierangelo Masarati Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Emmanuel Dreyfus Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Andrew Findlay Copyright (C) 2004 Howard Chu Symas Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) Pierangelo Mararati Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) Pierangelo Mararati Copyright (C) 2099 Jonathan Clarke jonathan@phillipoux.net Copyright (C) 2013 (Portions) Ted C Cheng Symas Corp Copyright (C) 2009 - 2014 IETF Trust and the persons identified as the Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Pierangelo Masarati ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 2006 Hans Leidekker Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) John E Schimmel All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2005 - 2008 (Portions) Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2005 - 2008 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corp All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 (Portions) Internet Software Consortium Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 (Portions) Kurt D Zeilenga Copyright (C) 1997 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corp

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1999 Howard Chu All rights reserved hyc@highlandsun.com Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Redwood City California USA Copyright (C) 1991 - 1996 Karl Lehenbauer and Mark Diekhans Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 (Portions) Howard Chu Symas Corporation Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) PM Lashley Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Computing Research Labs New Mexico State University Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) F5 Networks Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1993 The Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1996 - 1998 TimesTen Performance Software Copyright (C) 2007 (Portions) Michał Szulczyński Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) Juan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1998 - 2003 (Portions) Kurt D Zeilenga Copyright (C) 1994 - 2006 Ralf S Engelschall rse@engelschall.com Copyright (C) 2003 Howard Chu @ Symas Corp See master COPYRIGHT file for terms Copyright (C) 1995 - 2004 (Portions) IBM Corporation Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Computing Research Labs Copyright (C) 1999 [Portions] Lars Uffmann Copyright (C) 1999 Juan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Portions) Lars Uffmann Copyright (C) 1999 Juan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Portions) Lars Uffmann Copyright (C) 1999 Juan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Portions) Lars Uffmann Copyright (C) 1999 Juan C Gomez All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1999 Portions) Pierangelo Masarati SysNet Copyright (C) 2008 (Portions) Pierangelo Masarati SysNet Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 (Portions) Novell Inc All Rights Reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Free Software Copyright (C) 2005 (Portions) Pierangelo Masarati ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Emmanuel Dreyfus Copyright (C) 2000 - 2007 Pierangelo Masarati ando@sys-net.it Copyright (C) 1987 (Portions) Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 2007 Michael Steinmann Calivia All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1998 (Portions) A Hartgers Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2000 (Portions) Mark Adamson Carnegie Mellon Copyright (C) 2000 - 2001 Aaron D Gifford Copyright (C) 2003 Howard Chu Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 (Portions) Net Boolean Incorporated Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Hewlett- Packard Company Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Hxf6gskolan Copyright (C) 1997 - 1999 Kungliga Tekniska Hxf6gskolan Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) Dmitry Kovalev Copyright (C) 1999 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1992 - 2018 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2006 - 2014 Arthur de Jong Copyright (C) 1990 - 1995 Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2011 Devin J Pohly Copyright (C) 1990 - 1995 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2005 - 2006 (Portions) SysNet s.n.c Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) myinternet Limited Copyright (C) 2002 (Portions) Hallvard B Furuseth Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Hallvard B Furuseth Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 TimesTen Performance Software All rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 - 2000 Novell Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2008 Andrew Findlay Copyright (C) 1994 (Portions) The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) PADL Software Pty Ltd Copyright (C) 1999 - 2011 (Portions) Howard Chu Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) John C Quillan Copyright (C) 1997 - 2003 (Portions) IBM Corp Copyright (C) 2008 - 2018 Howard Chu Symas Corp Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Wark Adamson Copyright (C) 2004 (Portions) Virginia Tech David Hawes Copyright (C) 2003 (Portions) Howard Chu @ Symas Corp Copyright (C) 1987 (Portions) Regents of the University of California Copyright (C) 1998 - 2018 The OpenLDAP Foundation Copyright (C) 1999 (Portions) John C Quillan
OpenSSL (see <u>"OpenSSL a</u>	and SSLeay Licen	ses" on page 677)	
compat- openssl10	1.0.20	7.fc29	
openssl	1.1.1d	2.fc29	
openssl-libs	1.1.1d	2.fc29	
PostgreSQL (see <u>"PostgreSQ</u>	<u>L License"</u> on pa	ge 698)	
postgresql	10.6	1.hcp820	
postgresql-libs	10.6	1.hcp820	
postgresql- plpython	10.6	1.hcp820	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
postgresql- server	10.6	1.hcp820		
postgresql- upgrade	10.6	1.hcp820		
PostgreSQL or Pi (see <u>"PostgreSQ</u>		ge 698, see <u>"Python Lice</u>	nse" on page 701)	
python2- pygresql	5.0.6	1.fc29		
Proprietary ()				
hfcldd-tools	4.32.22.4336	11.2.hcp910		
stdio-shrink	0.7.6	1.hcp820		
Public Domain				
basesystem	11	6.fc29		
ca-certificates	2018.2.26	2.fc29		
filesystem	3.9	2.fc29		
fontpackages- filesystem	1.44	22.fc29		
libselinux	2.8	6.fc29		
setup	2.12.1	2.fc29		
sqlite	3.26.0	4.fc29		
sqlite-libs	3.26.0	4.fc29		
tzdata	2019c	1.fc29		
tzdata-java	2019c	1.fc29		
xz-libs	5.2.4	3.fc29		
Public Domain and GPLv2 (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)" on page 588)				
crontabs	1.11	17.20150630git.fc29		

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright		
mailcap	2.1.48	4.fc29	Copyright (C) 1991 Bell Communications Research Inc (Bellcore)		
Public Domain or (see "Apache Lice	ASL 2.0 ense, version 2.0" (on page 483)			
libargon2	20161029	7.fc29			
Python (see <u>"Python Lice</u>	Python (see "Python License" on page 701)				
python- unversioned- command	2.7.17	1.fc29			
python2	2.7.17	1.fc29			
python2-libs	2.7.17	1.fc29			
python3	3.7.5	1.fc29			
python3-libs	3.7.5	1.fc29			

		Fedora			
Package	Version	Release	Copyright		
SISSL and BSD (see <u>"Sun Indust</u>	SISSL and BSD (see <u>"Sun Industry Standards Source License"</u> on page 710, see <u>"BSD License"</u> on page 495)				
libtirpc	1.1.4	2.rc2.hcp910	Copyright (C) 1994 - 2013 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1988 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Isilon Inc http://www.isilon.com/ Copyright (C) 1992 Eric Young Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICH.EDU Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSD.org Copyright (C) 2005 Bull S.A All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2001 Dima Dorfman Copyright (C) 2014 Red Hat Steve Dickson steved@redhat.com Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan Copyright (C) 2010 - 2018 Oracle America Inc Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Jason Downs All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1997 98 The NetBSD Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2015 Axentia Technologies AB Copyright (C) 2003 Niels Provos provos@citi.umich.edu Copyright (C) 1988 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc		
TCL (see <u>hcpa3p-TCLL</u>	TCL (see <u>hcpa3p-TCLLicense</u>)				
tcl	8.6.8	2.fc29			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
TTWL ()			
perl-Text- Tabs+Wrap	2013.0523	417.fc29	

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
Vim and MIT	a" on nage 717 see	a "MIT License" on	nago 630)

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
vim-common	8.1.2198	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2000 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 2013 Jeroen Ruigrok van der Werven Eli Parra Copyright (C) 2002 E I DuPont de Nemours and Company Inc Copyright (C) 2017 Charles E Campbell netrw-copyright (C) 2018 Bohdan Vlasyuk bohdan@vstu.edu.ua Copyright (C) 1996 Paul Slootman Copyright (C) 2017 Eugene Ciurana / pr3d4t0r Licensed Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2003 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2000 Martin Norbck d95mback@dtek.chalmers.se Copyright (C) 2000 Ramn Flores distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2018 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk Copyright (C) 2008 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Steven Oliver Copyright (C) 2000 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 2001 Joerg Ziefle joerg.ziefle@gmx.de

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 Original was Michael C Toren mct@toren.net Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Kevin P Scannell distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2004 12 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 Bjrn Jacke distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 2013 Bruno Sutic 1 Copyright (C) 1988 - 2003 The Vim user manual and reference manual are Bram Copyright (C) 1989 Software Research Associates Inc Tokyo Japan Copyright (C) 2000 Rmi Vanicat distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 1987 - 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 Stephen P Wall Copyright (C) 1992 Modifications Mitch Trachtenberg Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 Charles E Campbell zip-copyright Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Davide Libenzi Johannes E Schindelin Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 cpp_quote(// Microsoft Corporation All Rights Reserved.) Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Charles E Campbell logiPat-copyright Copyright (C) 1996 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1987 Oliver Laumann Copyright (C) 1987 Oliver Laumann Copyright (C) 1993 - 1999 J Ross Beresford All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1997 BeBox port Olaf Seibert

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
vim-enhanced	8.1.2198	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2000 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 2013 Jeroen Ruigrok van der Werven Eli Parra Copyright (C) 2002 E I DuPont de Nemours and Company Inc Copyright (C) 2017 Charles E Campbell netrw-copyright Copyright (C) 2001 Bohdan Vlasyuk bohdan@vstu.edu.ua Copyright (C) 1996 Paul Slootman Copyright (C) 2017 Eugene Ciurana / pr3d4t0r Licensed Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2003 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2000 Martin Norbck d95mback@dtek.chalmers.se Copyright (C) 2000 Ramn Flores distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2008 - 2013 Rufus Cable Copyright (C) 2001 - 2019 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Steven Oliver Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Steven Oliver Copyright (C) 2000 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 2001 Joerg Ziefle joerg.ziefle@gmx.de

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 Original was Michael C Toren mct@toren.net Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Kevin P Scannell distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2004 12 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 Bjrn Jacke distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 2013 Bruno Sutic 1 Copyright (C) 1988 - 2003 The Vim user manual and reference manual are Bram Copyright (C) 1989 Software Research Associates Inc Tokyo Japan Copyright (C) 2000 Rmi Vanicat distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 1987 - 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 Stephen P Wall Copyright (C) 1992 Modifications Mitch Trachtenberg Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 Charles E Campbell zip-copyright Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Davide Libenzi Johannes E Schindelin Copyright (C) 1997 Heiko Erhardt Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 cpp_quote(// Microsoft Corporation All Rights Reserved.) Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Charles E Campbell logiPat-copyright Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1987 Oliver Laumann Copyright (C) 1993 - 1999 J Ross Beresford All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1997 BeBox port Olaf Seibert

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
vim-filesystem	8.1.2198	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2000 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 2013 Jeroen Ruigrok van der Werven Eli Parra Copyright (C) 2002 E I DuPont de Nemours and Company Inc Copyright (C) 2017 Charles E Campbell netrw-copyright (C) 2018 Bohdan Vlasyuk bohdan@vstu.edu.ua Copyright (C) 1996 Paul Slootman Copyright (C) 2017 Eugene Ciurana / pr3d4t0r Licensed Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2003 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2000 Martin Norbck d95mback@dtek.chalmers.se Copyright (C) 2000 Ramn Flores distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Steven Oliver Copyright (C) 2009 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 2001 Joerg Ziefle joerg.ziefle@gmx.de

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 Original was Michael C Toren mct@toren.net Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Kevin P Scannell distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2004 12 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 Bjrn Jacke distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 2013 Bruno Sutic 1 Copyright (C) 1988 - 2003 The Vim user manual and reference manual are Bram Copyright (C) 1989 Software Research Associates Inc Tokyo Japan Copyright (C) 2000 Rmi Vanicat distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 1987 - 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 Stephen P Wall Copyright (C) 1992 Modifications Mitch Trachtenberg Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 Charles E Campbell zip-copyright Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Davide Libenzi Johannes E Schindelin Copyright (C) 1997 Heiko Erhardt Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 cpp_quote(// Microsoft Corporation All Rights Reserved.) Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Charles E Campbell logiPat-copyright Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1987 Oliver Laumann Copyright (C) 1993 - 1999 J Ross Beresford All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1997 BeBox port Olaf Seibert

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
vim-minimal	8.1.2198	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 1992 - 2000 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 2013 Jeroen Ruigrok van der Werven Eli Parra Copyright (C) 2002 E I DuPont de Nemours and Company Inc Copyright (C) 2017 Charles E Campbell netrw-copyright Copyright (C) 2001 Bohdan Vlasyuk bohdan@vstu.edu.ua Copyright (C) 1996 Paul Slootman Copyright (C) 2017 Eugene Ciurana / pr3d4t0r Licensed Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 K.Takata Copyright (C) 2001 - 2018 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2003 Davide Libenzi Copyright (C) 2000 Martin Norbck d95mback@dtek.chalmers.se Copyright (C) 2000 Ramn Flores distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 Anton Zinoviev Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2003 - 2017 Ernest Adrogu eadrogue@gmx.net Copyright (C) 2008 - 2013 Rufus Cable Copyright (C) 2001 - 2019 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2018 The Vim authors Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc Copyright (C) 2008 Paul Evans leonerd@leonerd.org.uk Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Steven Oliver Copyright (C) 2009 - 2013 Steven Oliver Copyright (C) 2000 Compaq Computer Corporation Copyright (C) 2001 Joerg Ziefle joerg.ziefle@gmx.de

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 Original was Michael C Toren mct@toren.net Copyright (C) 2002 - 2003 Kevin P Scannell distributed under GNU GPL Copyright (C) 2004 12 MURAOKA Taro koron.kaoriya@gmail.com Copyright (C) 2000 Bjrn Jacke distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 2013 Bruno Sutic 1 Copyright (C) 1988 - 2003 The Vim user manual and reference manual are Bram Copyright (C) 1989 Software Research Associates Inc Tokyo Japan Copyright (C) 2000 Rmi Vanicat distributed under LGPL Copyright (C) 1987 - 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 2000 Stephen P Wall Copyright (C) 1992 Modifications Mitch Trachtenberg Copyright (C) 2005 - 2015 Charles E Campbell zip-copyright Copyright (C) 2003 - 2016 Davide Libenzi Johannes E Schindelin Copyright (C) 1997 Heiko Erhardt Copyright (C) 1995 - 1998 cpp_quote(// Microsoft Corporation All Rights Reserved.) Copyright (C) 1991 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 - 2015 Charles E Campbell logiPat-copyright Copyright (C) 1986 University of Toronto Copyright (C) 1987 Oliver Laumann Copyright (C) 1993 - 1999 J Ross Beresford All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1999 - 2016 Charles E Campbell 1 Copyright (C) 1997 BeBox port Olaf Seibert

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
zlib (see <u>"zlib License"</u> on page 721)			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
libpng	1.6.34	7.fc29	Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are derived from Copyright (C) 2002 Patrick R.L Welche Copyright (C) 1995 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Copyright (C) 1998 Andreas R Kleinert Copyright (C) 2012 Glenn Randers-Pehrson and Christopher M Wheeler Copyright (C) 2000 - 2017 Glenn Randers-Pehrson are Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Greg Roelofs and Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Derived from pngcrush.h Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Inc Copyright (C) 1996 The PNG-1.0 specification is Massachusetts Institute of Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Wolf Faust Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 This man page is Glenn Randers-Pehrson See png.h Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 (Version 0.96 Andreas Dilger) Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 John Bowler Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 John Bowler Copyright (C) 2013 - 2016 John Bowler Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Greg Roelofs Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Greg Roelofs Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 Adam M Costello and Cosmin Truta Copyright (C) 2000 Pawel Mrochen based on makefile.msc which is Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Willem van Schaik willem at schaik.com Copyright (C) 1999 The PNG-1.2 specification is Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1999 The PNG-1.2 specification is Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1999 The PNG-1.2 specification is Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1999 The PNG-1.2 specification is Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1999 The PNG-1.2 specification is Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1999 The PNG-1.2 specification is Glenn Randers-Pehrson

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 com Glenn Randers-Pehrson Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 (Version 0.88 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Inc.) Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Guy Eric Schalnat Group 42 Inc. Copyright (C) 2002 - 2014 Glenn Randers-Pehrson and Andrey A Chernov Copyright (C) 2000 Marc O Gloor (AIX support added from makefile.gcc) Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Frank J T Wojcik Copyright (C) 2000 Willem van Schaik./ Copyright (C) 1989 - 2015 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2004 Simon-Pierre Cadieux Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Greg Roelofs All rights Copyright (C) 1999 - 2017 Willem van Schaik Copyright (C) 1996 - 1997 Andreas Dilger are derived from libpng-0.88 Copyright (C) 1998 Tim Wegner Copyright (C) 2011 - 2017 John Cunningham Bowler Copyright (C) 2001 Christoph Pfisterer

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
zlib and Boost (see <u>"zlib License"</u> on page 721, see <u>"Boost License"</u> on page 493)			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
zlib	1.2.11	18.fc29	Copyright (C) 1998 Andreas R Kleinert Copyright (C) 1990 - 2000 Info-ZIP All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003 Chris Anderson christop@charm.net Copyright (C) 2003 - 2012 gzappend 1.2 (11 Oct 2012) Mark Adler Copyright (C) 2003 Cosmin Truta Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2019 Rogerio Alves Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1997 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1998 - 2005 Gilles Vollant Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 MiniZip Gilles Vollant - version 1.1 64 bits from Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1995 - 2017 Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch Copyright (C) 1996 L Peter Deutsch and Jean- Loup Gailly Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 - Gilles Vollant Even Rouault Mathias Svensson Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 zlib is Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 Gilles Vollant (minizip) (http://www.winimage.com/zLibDII/minizip.html) Copyright (C) 1998 Bob Dellaca Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Jacques Nomssi Nzali Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Jacques Nomssi Nzali Copyright (C) 1998 - 2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler Copyright (C) 1998 - 2010 Mathias Svensson (http://result42.com) Copyright (C) 2009 - 2010 Mathias Svensson (http://result42.com) Copyright (C) 1998 - 2007 Brian Raiter breadbox@muppetlabs.com Copyright (C) 2004 + - Dmitriy Anisimkov

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
			Copyright (C) 2002 - 2016 Mark Adler all rights reserved

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
zlib and MIT (see "zlib License" on page 721, see "MIT License" on page 639)			

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright
SDL2	2.0.10	1.fc29	Copyright (C) 2007 - 2018 The Khronos Group Inc Copyright (C) 1995 - 1996 Microsoft Corporation Copyright (C) 1993 - 1994 Silicon Graphics Inc Copyright (C) 1989 Rich Gopstein and Harris Corporation Copyright (C) 1997 - 2019 Sam Lantinga slouken@libsdl.org Copyright (C) 2012 - 2013 The Chromium Authors All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 Martin Gräßlin Copyright (C) 2015 Martin Gräßlin Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 LunarG Inc Copyright (C) 2011 Daniel Richard G skunk@iSKUNK.ORG Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Matteo Frigo Copyright (C) 1998 - 2016 Gareth McCaughan Copyright (C) 1998 - 2019 Sam Lantinga slouken@libsdl.org Copyright (C) 2008 - 2011 Edgar Simo Serra Copyright (C) 1997 - 2019 Sam Lantinga slouken@libsdl.org Copyright (C) 2009 VMware Inc All Rights Reserved Copyright (C) 2007 Red Hat Inc Copyright (C) 1993 Sun Microsystems Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Steven G Johnson stevenj@alum.mit.edu Copyright (C) 2007 Fretions) of this software Brown University Copyright (C) 2017 Mark Callow Copyright (C) 1995 (Portions) of the University of California Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc http://fsf.org/ Copyright (C) 2001 - 2011 Andreas Schiffler Copyright (C) 2003MyCompanyName All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2003MyCompanyName All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2015 - 2017 Valve Corporation Copyright (C) 2003MyCompanyName All rights reserved Copyright (C) 2010 Original Brookhaven Science Associates as operator of Brookhaven National Lab

Package	Version	Fedora Release	Copyright	
			Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation Copyright (C) 1990 RSA Data Security Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1992 - 2017 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 2003 - 2008 Jamey Sharp Josh Triplett Copyright (C) 2017 // Valve Corporation All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1995 Erik Corry Copyright (C) 2016 Adrien Descamps Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplit.com Copyright (C) 1999 - 2006 Brian Paul All Rights Reserved	
(see <u>"zlib License</u>	zlib and Sendmail and LGPLv2+ (see <u>"zlib License"</u> on page 721, see <u>"Sendmail License"</u> on page 706, see <u>"GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)"</u> on page 604)			
Isof	4.91	2.fc29	Copyright (C) 1988 - 1993 (a) The Regents of the University of Copyright (C) 1998 Sendmail Inc All rights reserved Copyright (C) 1985 - 2000 Free Software Foundation Inc Copyright (C) 1994 - 2008 Purdue Research Foundation West Lafayette Indiana Copyright (C) 2002 Purdue Research Foundation West Lafayette Copyright (C) 2004 - 2005 - Fabian Frederick fabian.frederick@gmx.fr Copyright (C) 1997 Eric P Allman All rights reserved	

HCP software third-party components

This chapter identifies the third-party software embedded in or distributed with the HCP software. Each software package is listed with an indication of where to get it, its copyright (where required), and its license information. The software packages are presented in alphabetical order.

For the text of the licenses identified in this section, see <u>Chapter 4:</u> "Licenses for third-party components".

Airspeed Version r56

Source

https://github.com/purcell/airspeed

Proprietary notice

No copyright notice was found in the code or LICENSE file.

License text

See "BSD License (Simplified)".

Third-party package

Apache Commons BeanUtils Version 1.7.0

Source

http://commons.apache.org/beanutils

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Chain

Version 1.1

Source

http://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-chain/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons CLI

Version 1.2

Source

http://commons.apache.org/cli

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Codec

Version 1.9

Source

http://commons.apache.org/codec

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Collections Version 3.2.1

Source

http://commons.apache.org/collections

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Compress Version 1.5

Source

http://commons.apache.org/compress

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons CSV Version 1.0-snapshot-r966014

Source

https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-csv/

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Digester Version 1.8

Source

https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-chain/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Fileupload

Version 1.3.1

Source

http://commons.apache.org/fileupload

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons HttpClient

Version 3.0.1

Source

http://hc.apache.org/httpclient-3.x/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons HttpComponents Version 4.2

Source

http://hc.apache.org/

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons IO Version 2.4

Source

http://commons.apache.org/io

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons JXPath Version 1.1

Source

http://commons.apache.org/jxpath

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Lang Version 2.6 and 3.6

Source

http://commons.apache.org/lang

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Logging Version 1.1.3

Source

http://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-logging/

License text

Apache Commons Net Version 3.1

Source

http://commons.apache.org/net/download_net.cgi

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Commons Validator Version 1.3.1

Source

https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-validator/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Derby Version 10.8.2.2

Source

http://db.apache.org/derby/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Directory Server Version 1.5.7

Source

http://directory.apache.org/apacheds/news.html

License text



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Apache Directory Server for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Apache Directory Server Core JNDI Version 1.5.7

Source

http://directory.apache.org/apacheds/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Apache Directory Server Core JNDI for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Apache Directory Server Protocol Shared Version 1.5.7

Source

https://directory.apache.org/apacheds/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Apache Directory Server Protocol Shared for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Apache Directory Server Kerberos Shared Version 1.5.7

Source

http://directory.apache.org/apacheds/news.html

License text



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Apache Directory Server Kerberos Shared for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Apache Directory Shared Version 0.9.19

Source

http://directory.apache.org/apacheds/news.html

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache HTTP Components Version 4.4.9

Source

http://hc.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Directory Geronimo Version 1.0.0

Source

https://geronimo.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Jakarta Commons HttpClient Version 3.0.1

Source

http://hc.apache.org/httpclient-3.x

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache JClouds OpenStack Keystone Version 1.8

Source

http://www.jclouds.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Joda-Time Version 2.2

Source

http://www.joda.org/joda-time/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Lucene Version 4.0-trunk ECCN: 5D002

Source

http://lucene.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Apache Lucene for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Apache Lucene Test Version 4.0-trunk ECCN: 5D002

Source

http://lucene.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Apache Lucene for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Apache Solr Core Version 4.0-trunk

Source

http://lucene.apache.org/solr/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Solr Noggit Version r1099557

Source

http://lucene.apache.org/solr/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Solr War Version 4.0-trunk

Source

http://lucene.apache.org/solr/

License text

Apache Struts 2 Version 2.5.18-hcp

Source

http://struts.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Velocity Version 1.7

Source

http://velocity.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Apache Velocity Tools Version 1.4

Source

http://velocity.apache.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

ASM

Version 3.1

Source

http://asm.ow2.io/

License text

See "ASM" on page 491.

Atinject Version 1

Source

https://code.google.com/p/atinject/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Amazon Java SDK Version 1.11.44

Source

http://aws.amazon.com/sdkforjava/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Beautiful Soup Version 3.0.3

Source

http://www.crummy.com/software/BeautifulSoup

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 2004-2006 Leonard Richardson

License text

See "Python Software Foundation License, version 2".

Third-party package

Bouncy Castle Version 1.48

Source

http://www.bouncycastle.org

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

Cheetah

Version 2.0.1

Source

http://www.cheetahtemplate.org

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

dateutil

Version 1.5

Source

http://labix.org/python-dateutil

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Hye-Shik Chang <perky@FreeBSD.org>Copyright (c) 2003-2011 - Gustavo Niemeyer

License text

See "Python Software Foundation License, version 2"

Third-party package

davclient

Version r5

Source

http://chandlerproject.org/Projects/Davclient

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Hye-Shik Chang <perky@FreeBSD.org>

License text

EasyStream Version 1.2.14

Source

http://code.google.com/p/io-tools/

License text

See "BSD 3-Clause License" on page 494

Third-party package

EclipseLink MOXy Version 2.3.4-m6

Source

http://www.eclipse.org/eclipseelink/#moxy

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

ElementTree Version 1.2.6

Source

http://effbot.org/zone/element-index.htm

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 1999-2005 Secret Labs AB Copyright (c) 1999-2005 by Fredrik Lundh

License text

See "Python Software Foundation License, version 2"

Third-party package

Elvis

Version 1.0

Source

http://geophile.com/geophile/



Note: The source code for Elvis is unlicensed and is considered to be in the public domain.

Third-party package

Entypo pictograms

Version 2.0

Source

http://www.entypo.com/

License text

See "Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 Unported License (CC BY-SA 3.0)".



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Entypo pictograms for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

File Leak Detector

Version 1.8

Source

http://file-leak-detector.kohsuke.org/

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

Flot

Version 0.8.2

Source

http://www.flotcharts.org

License text

See "MIT License".

Flot Pie Chart

Version 0.8.3

Source

http://www.flotcharts.org

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

Flot Time

Version 0.8.2

Source

http://www.flotcharts.org

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

Flot Tooltip

Version 0.8.2

Source

http://www.flotcharts.org

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

Freemarker

Version 1.0.16

Source

http://freemarker.org/freemarkerdownload.html

See "Apache License, version 2.0" on page 483.

Third-party package

GlassFish

Using Version 3.1

Source

https://glassfish.github.io/

License text

See <u>"Apache License, version 2.0"</u> and <u>"Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)</u>, Version 1.0.1".

Third-party package

GNU Crypto Using Version 2.0.1

Source

http://www.gnu.org/software/gnu-crypto/

License text

See "GNU General Public License, Version 1+ (GPL+)" on page 580 with the public library exception. For more information about the public library exception, see Chapter 5: "License exception" on page 723



Note: Source code for GNU Crypto is available on request.

Third-party package

Google API Java Client Version 1.17.0

Source

https://code.google.com/p/google-api-java-client/

License text

Google Gson Version 2.2.2

Source

https://code.google.com/p/google-gson/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Google Guice Version 3.0

Source

https://code.google.com/p/google-guice/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

goopy Version 0.1

Source

http://goog-goopy.sourceforge.net

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 2005, Google Inc. All Rights Reserved

License text

See "BSD License".

Third-party package

grizzly Version 1.19.45

Source

https://javaee.github.io/grizzly

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 2005, Google Inc. All Rights Reserved

License text

"Chapter 1: Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0.1"

Third-party package

Guava

Version 18.0-1

Source

http://code.google.com/p/guava-libraries/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

io-tools

Version 1.2.14

Source

http://code.google.com/p/io-tools/

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 2008,2011 Davide Simonetti

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

Jackson

Version 2.9.5

Source

https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson

License text

Javassist

Version 3.11.0.ga

Source

http://www.csg.is.titech.ac.jp/~chiba/javassist/

License text

See "Mozilla Public License, Version 1.1".

Third-party package

JavaMail

Version 1.5.6

Source

https://www.java.net/projects/javamail/pages/Home

License text

See <u>"Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)</u>, Version 1.0" on page 506.

Third-party package

JAXB API

Version 2.1

Source

https://jaxb.java.net/1.0/

License text

See <u>"Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0"</u> on page 506.

Third-party package

JAXB Impl

Version 2.1.11

Source

https://jaxb.java.net/1.0/

See "Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0" on page 506.

Third-party package

jcmdline Version 1.0.3

Source

http://jcmdline.sourceforge.net/

License text

See "Mozilla Public License, Version 1.1".



Note: Source code for jcmdline is available on request.

Third-party package

Jcommon Version 1.0.16

Source

http://www.jfree.org/jcommon/

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1+ (LGPLv2.1+)" on page 615.



Note: Source code for jcommon is available on request.

Third-party package

JDOM Version 1.0

Source

http://www.jdom.org

License text

See "JDOM License".

Jersey

Version 1.19.4

Source

https://jersey.java.net/

License text

See "Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.1"

Third-party package

jettison

Version 1.000000000000001

Source

https://github.com/jettison-json/jettison

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"

Third-party package

Jetty

Version 7.6.0

Source

http://eclipse.org/jetty/

Proprietary notice

Copyright 1995-2009 Mort bay Consulting Pty Ltd

The Jetty Web Container is Copyright Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd unless otherwise noted. It is dual licensed under the apache 2.0 license and eclipse 1.0 license. Jetty may be distributed under either license.

The javax.servlet package used was sourced from the Apache Software Foundation and is distributed under the apache 2.0 license.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by Unix systems for simple password protection. Copyright 1996 Aki Yoshida, modified April 2001 by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville. Permission to

use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Jetty for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Jetty JASPI Version 9.4.18.v2019429

Source

http://eclipse.org/jetty/

Proprietary notice

Copyright 1995-2009 Mort bay Consulting Pty Ltd

The Jetty Web Container is Copyright Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd unless otherwise noted. It is dual licensed under the apache 2.0 license and eclipse 1.0 license. Jetty may be distributed under either license.

The javax.servlet package used was sourced from the Apache Software Foundation and is distributed under the apache 2.0 license.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by Unix systems for simple password protection. Copyright 1996 Aki Yoshida, modified April 2001 by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville. Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Jetty JASPI for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Jetty JSP Version 9.4.18.v20190429

Source

http://eclipse.org/jetty/

Proprietary notice

Copyright 1995-2009 Mort bay Consulting Pty Ltd

The Jetty Web Container is Copyright Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd unless otherwise noted. It is dual licensed under the apache 2.0 license and eclipse 1.0 license. Jetty may be distributed under either license.

The javax.servlet package used was sourced from the Apache Software Foundation and is distributed under the apache 2.0 license.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by Unix systems for simple password protection. Copyright 1996 Aki Yoshida, modified April 2001 by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville. Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Jetty JSP for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Jetty Servlet Version 3.1

Source

http://eclipse.org/jetty/

Proprietary notice

Copyright 1995-2009 Mort bay Consulting Pty Ltd

The Jetty Web Container is Copyright Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd unless otherwise noted. It is dual licensed under the apache 2.0 license and eclipse 1.0 license. Jetty may be distributed under either license.

The javax.servlet package used was sourced from the Apache Software Foundation and is distributed under the apache 2.0 license.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by Unix systems for simple password protection. Copyright 1996 Aki Yoshida, modified April 2001 by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville. Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Jetty Servlet for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

Jetty Jasper Version 8.5.40

Source

http://eclipse.org/jetty/

Proprietary notice

Copyright 1995-2009 Mort bay Consulting Pty Ltd

The Jetty Web Container is Copyright Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd unless otherwise noted. It is dual licensed under the apache 2.0 license and eclipse 1.0 license. Jetty may be distributed under either license.

The javax.servlet package used was sourced from the Apache Software Foundation and is distributed under the apache 2.0 license.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by Unix systems for simple password protection. Copyright 1996 Aki Yoshida, modified April 2001 by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville. Permission to

use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified Jetty Jasper for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

JFlex

Version 1.0

Source

jflex.de

License text

See "BSD 3-Clause License" on page 494

Third-party package

JFreeChart Plugin Version 2.5.18

Source

http://www.jfree.org/jfreechart

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)"



Note: Source code for JFreeChart Plugin is available on request.

Third-party package

JFreeChart Version 1.0.13

Source

http://www.jfree.org/jfreechart

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)"



Note: Source code for JFreeChart is available on request.

Third-party package

jQuery Version 1.11.2

Source

http://www.jquery.com

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

jQuery File Download Version 1.4.3

Source

http://johnculviner.com/category/jquery-file-download/

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

jQuery Form Version 2.95

Source

http://malsup.com/jquery/form

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

jQuery hoverIntent Version 2.95

Source

http://cherne.net/brian/resources/jquery.hoverIntent.html

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

jQuery Knob Version 1.2.0

Source

http://www.anthonyterrien.com/knob/

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

jQuery prettyCheckboxes Version 1.1

Source

http://www.no-margin-for-errors.com/projects/prettyCheckboxes



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified jQuery prettyCheckboxes for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

jQuery Superfish Version 1.4.8

Source

http://users.tpg.com.au/j_birch/plugins/superfish

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

jQuery tablesorter Version 2.0.3

Source

http://tablesorter.com

License text

See "MIT License".

Third-party package

jQuery timers Version 1.2

Source

https://github.com/patryk/jquery.timers

License text

See the WTFP License text at http://sam.zoy.org/wtfpl/



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified jQuery timers for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

jQuery UI Version 1.10.3

Source

http://www.tablesorter.com

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

jquery-week-calendar Version 2.0-dev

Source

http://github.com/robmonie/jquery-week-calendar

License text

See "MIT License"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified jquery-week-calendar for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

JRadius Version 0.37

Source

http://coova.org/JRadius

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)"



Note: Source code for JRadius is available on request.

Third-party package

JSP 2.1 Version 3.1.1

Source

https://jsp.java.net/

License text

See "Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.1" on page 520

Third-party package

JSP API 2.1 Version 2.1.v20091210

Source

https://jsp.java.net/

License text

See "Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.1" on page 520

Third-party package

JSR 311 Version 1.1

Source

https://jsr311.java.net/

License text

See "Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0" on page 506

Third-party package

libesmtp Version 1.0.6-4

Source

http://www.stafford.uklinux.net/libesmtp/

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified libesmtp for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

libidn - Punycode Version 1.14

Source

http://www.gnu.org/software/libidn

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)"

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 @copyright Free Software

Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium

Copyright (C) 2002 - 2011 Simon

Copyright (C) 2001 - 2002 Nikos Mavrogiannopoulos

Copyright (C) 2005 - 2009 & copy

Copyright (C) 1991 - 2007 years (such as 90 2008) in a

Copyright (C) 2001 Red Hat Software

Copyright (C) 1995 - 2010 Ulrich Drepper drepper@gnuaimitedu

Copyright (C) 1997 - 2009 American Mathematical Society

Copyright (C) 1999 - 2012 Free

Copyright (C) 2000 - 2005 Red Hat Inc

Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 dnl Simon Josefsson

Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation Inc httpfsforg

Copyright (C) 2001 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 1998 Michael Zucchi

Copyright (C) 2005 srcidnc Add for year

Copyright (C) 2002 Adam M Costello

Copyright (C) 1996 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2003 Stephane Bortzmeyer bortzmeyer@nicfr AFNIC

Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Simon Josefsson

Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Peter Mattis Spencer Kimball and Josh

MacDonald

Copyright (C) 1998 - 2000 Tom Tromey

Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 hr colorblack size2 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2004 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Simon Josefsson

Copyright (C) 1994 - 2012 Free Software Foundation

Copyright (C) 1995 - 2012 dnl Free Software Foundation Inc.

Copyright (C) 1990 - 2009 Free Software

Copyright (C) 1989 - 2012 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2007 - 2008 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2002 - 2012 Simon Josefsson simon@josefssonorg

Copyright (C) 1987 - 2012 Free Software

Copyright (C) 1995 - 2012 dnl Free Software Foundation

Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplitcom

Copyright (C) 2007 Simon Josefsson

Third-party package

libtirpc

Version 0.2.1-4

Source

http://sourceforge.net/projects/libtirpc/

License text

See "BSD License"

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 2009, Sun Microsystems

Copyright (C) 1984 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc

Copyright (C) 2001 Daniel Eischen deischen@FreeBSDorg

Copyright (C) 1999 - 2001 Jonathan Lemon jlemon@FreeBSDorg

Copyright (C) 2002 David Schultz dschultz@uclinkBerkeleyEDU

Copyright (C) 2010 Oracle America Inc

Copyright (C) 1988 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved

Copyright (C) 1997 98 The NetBSD Foundation Inc.

Copyright (C) 1998 John Birrell jb@cimlogiccomau

Copyright (C) 2005 Bull SA All Rights Reserved

Copyright (C) 1999 - 2009 Free

Copyright (C) 2003 Mike Barcroft mike@FreeBSDorg

Copyright (C) 1996 (Portions) Jason Downs All rights reserved

Copyright (C) 2003 Niels Provos provos@citiumichedu

Copyright (C) 1984 - 1997 - Sun Microsystems Inc

Copyright (C) 1988 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved

Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICHEDU

Copyright (C) 2000 The Regents of the University of Michigan

Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium

Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation

Copyright (C) 2001 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2001 Dima Dorfman

Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplitcom

Third-party package

log4jOverSlf4j version 1.7.7

Source

http://www.slf4j.com

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

Logback

version 1.1.3

Source

logback.gos.ch

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)"

Third-party package

LSI MegaCLI

Source

http://www.lsi.com

The source code for LSI MegaCLI was used according to a proprietary licensing agreement between Hitachi Ltd. and LSI, KK.

Third-party package

mechanize Version 0.1.8b

Source

http://wwwsearch.sourceforge.net/mechanize

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 2002-2006 John J. Lee <jjl@pobox.com>

Copyright (c) 1997-1999 Gisle Aas

Copyright (c) 1997-1999 Johnny Lee

Copyright (c) 2003 Andy Lester

Copyright (c) 1999-2004 by Secret Labs AB

Copyright (c) 1999-2004 by Fredrik Lundh

License text

See "BSD License (Simplified)".

Third-party package

nfs-utils

Version 1.2.3-6

Source

http://sourceforge.net/projects/nfs/

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Red Hat Jeff Layton jlayton@redhatcom

Copyright (C) 2008 Oracle Corporation All rights reserved

Copyright (C) 2010 - 2011 Karel Zak kzak@redhatcom

Copyright (C) 1984 - 2009 Sun Microsystems Inc

Copyright (C) 2007 - 2010 Oracle All rights reserved

Copyright (C) 1994 OpenVision Technologies Inc.

Copyright (C) 1995 - 2002 Jeffrey A Uphoff

Copyright (C) 2010 Bryan Schumaker bjschuma@netappcom

Copyright (C) 2009 Jeff Layton jlayton@redhatcom

Copyright (C) 2012 Boaz Harrosh bharrosh@panasascom

Copyright (C) 2012 Sachin Bhamare sbhamare@panasascom

Copyright (C) 1996 - 1999 Olaf Kirch

Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Olaf Kirch okir@monadswbdel

```
Copyright (C) 2006 Amit Gud agud@redhatcom
```

Copyright (C) 2008 - 2009 Red Hat Inc nfs@redhatcom

Copyright (C) 2004 Kevin Coffman kwc@umichedu

Copyright (C) 1996 - 2005 Olaf Kirch okir@susede

Copyright (C) 1990 - 1991 the Massachusetts Institute of Technology

Copyright (C) 2003 J Bruce Fields bfields@umichedu

Copyright (C) 1999 - 2009 Free

Copyright (C) 2004 Paul Clements SteelEye Technology

Copyright (C) 2012 Red Hat Inc

Copyright (C) 1993 Rick Sladkey jrs@worldstdcom

Copyright (C) 1998 - 2001 Niklas Hallqvist All rights reserved

Copyright (C) 2002 J Bruce Fields bfields@UMICHEDU

Copyright (C) 1995 - 1997 Olaf Kirch okir@monadswbde

Copyright (C) 1988 - 1990 Sun Microsystems Inc - All Rights Reserved

Copyright (C) 2006 Silicon Graphics Inc

Copyright (C) 2001 - 2004 Andy Adamson andros@UMICHEDU

Copyright (C) 2000 Dug Song dugsong@UMICHEDU

Copyright (C) 1995 - 2006 Olaf Kirch okir@susede

Copyright (C) 1998 Todd C Miller ToddMiller@courtesancom

Copyright (C) 2000 - 2008 The Regents of the University of Michigan

Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium

Copyright (C) 2009 Red Hat nfs@redhatcom

Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust trondmyklebust@fysuiono

Copyright (C) 2003 Neil Brown neilb@cseunsweduau

Copyright (C) 2002 Trond Myklebust

Copyright (C) 1987 Sun Microsytsems Inc

Copyright (C) 2004 - 2009 Free Software Foundation

Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksenmarius@UMICHEDU

Copyright (C) 1989 - 2010 Free Software Foundation Inc

Copyright (C) 2010 EMC Corporation Haiying Tang Tang Haiying@emccom

Copyright (C) 1999 - 2009 Free Software

Copyright (C) 2007 Chuck Lever chucklever@oraclecom

Copyright (C) 1995 - 1999 Theo de Raadt All rights reserved

Copyright (C) 2005 Chuck Lever cel@netappcom

Copyright (C) 2004 Bruce Fields bfields@umichedu

Copyright (C) 2004 Scott James Remnant scott@netsplitcom

Copyright (C) 2000 - 2003 Hkan Olsson All rights reserved

License text

See "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)"

Copyright (C) 2002 Bruce Fields bfields@UMICHEDU

Copyright (C) 2002 Marius Aamodt Eriksen marius@monkeyorg



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified nfs-utils for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

OGNL

Version 3.0

Source

http://gnu.org/sofware/gnu-crypto/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0" on page 483

Third-party package

OSGI Core

Version 4.2.0

Source

https://www.osgi.org/

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0" on page 483

Third-party package

Osh

Source

http://geophile.com/osh

License text

See "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)"



Note: Source code for Osh is available on request.

Third-party package

path

Version 2.2

Source

https://pypi.python.org/pypi/path.py



Note: For version 2.2 of path, the source code is unlicensed and is considered to be in the public domain.

Third-party package

pg8000 Version 1.0.2

Source

http://pybrary.net/pg8000

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 2007, Mathieu Fenniak

License text

See "BSD License"

Third-party package

PostgresSQL JDBC driver Version 42.2.4

Source

http://jdbc.postgresql.org

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 1997-2010, PostgreSQL Global Development Group

License text

See "BSD License"

Third-party package

Prometheus Version 0.6.0

Source

https://prometheus.io

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0" on page 483

Third-party package

pynetlinux Version 1.0.0

Source

https://github.com/rlisagor/pynetlinux

Proprietary notice

Copyright (c) 2009, Wurldtech Security Technologies, Inc. All rights reserved.

License text

See "Pynetlinux License"

Third-party package

pyparsing Version 1.4.1

Source

http://pyparsing.wikispaces.com

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

pyprocps Version 0.01

Source

https://pypi.python.org/pypi/pyprocps

Proprietary notice

Copyright Eli Criffield

License text

See "Python License"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified pyprocps for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

pytz

Version 2013b

Source

http://pytz.sourceforge.net/

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

Remote Tea

Version 1.0

Source

http://remotetea.sourceforge.net

License text

See "GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)"



Note: Source code for Remote Tea is available on request.

Third-party package

Rocoto

Version 6.2

Source

https://code.google.com/p/rocoto

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0".

Third-party package

ROME

Version 0.8 (beta)

Source

https://github.com/rometools/rome

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"

Third-party package

slf4j

Version 1.6.1

Source

http://www.slf4j.org

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

Solr Contrib

Version 3.8-beta4

Source

https://solrcontrib.codeplex.com/

License text

See "Mozilla Public License, Version 1.0" on page 1

Third-party package

Spring Framework

Version 2.1-m2

Source

http://projects.spring.io/spring-framework/

License text

See <u>"Apache License, version 2.0"</u>. See also <u>https://github.com/spring-projects/spring-framework</u> and http://www.springframework.net/license.html.

Third-party package

threadpool

Version 1.2.2

Source

http://chrisarndt.de/en/software/python/threadpool

Proprietary notice

Copyright derivative: Alex Martelli, copyright 2003

License text

See "Python Software Foundation License, version 2"



Note: Hitachi Vantara has modified threadpool for the HCP software. The modified source code is available on request.

Third-party package

threadpool2 Version 2

Source

http://code.activestate.com/recipes/502291

License text

See "Python Software Foundation License, version 2"

Third-party package

thttpd Version 2.25b

Source

http://acme.com/software/thttpd

Proprietary notice

Copyright (C) 1995,1998,1999,2000,2001 by Jef Poskanzer <jef@mail.acme.com>

License text

See "BSD License (Simplified)"

Third-party package

twill

Version 0.9

Source

http://twill.idyll.org

Proprietary notice

(C) 2005, 2006 C. Titus Brown

License text

See "MIT License"

Third-party package

Weld OSGI Bundle Version 1.1.32final

Source

https://weld.cdi-spec.org/

License text

See "Creative Commons CCO 1.0 Universal License"

Third-party package

tzlocal

Version 0.3

Source

https://pypi.python.org/pypi/tzlocal

License text

See "Creative Commons CCO 1.0 Universal License"

Third-party package

Azure Java SDK Version 6.1.0.1

Source

https://github.com/Azure/azure-storage-java

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"

Third-party package

Woodstox

Version 3.2.1

Source

http://woodstox.codehaus.org

License text

See "Apache License, version 2.0"



Licenses for third-party components

This chapter contains the text of the licenses referenced earlier in this document.

Academic Free License

Academic Free License ("AFL") v. 3.0

This Academic Free License (the "License") applies to any original work of authorship (the "Original Work") whose owner (the "Licensor") has placed the following licensing notice adjacent to the copyright notice for the Original Work:

Licensed under the Academic Free License version 3.0

- 1) **Grant of Copyright License**. Licensor grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, sublicensable license, for the duration of the copyright, to do the following:
- a) to reproduce the Original Work in copies, either alone or as part of a collective work;
- b) to translate, adapt, alter, transform, modify, or arrange the Original Work, thereby creating derivative works ("Derivative Works") based upon the Original Work;
- c) to distribute or communicate copies of the Original Work and Derivative Works to the public, under any license of your choice that does not contradict the terms and conditions, including Licensor's reserved rights and remedies, in this Academic Free License;
- d) to perform the Original Work publicly; and
- e) to display the Original Work publicly.
- 2) **Grant of Patent License.** Licensor grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, sublicensable license, under patent claims owned or controlled by the Licensor that are embodied in the Original Work as furnished by the Licensor, for the duration of the patents, to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and import the Original Work and Derivative Works.
- 3) **Grant of Source Code License.** The term "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Original Work for making modifications to it and all available documentation describing how to modify the Original Work. Licensor agrees to provide a machine-readable copy of the Source Code of the Original Work along with each copy of the Original Work that Licensor

distributes. Licensor reserves the right to satisfy this obligation by placing a machine-readable copy of the Source Code in an information repository reasonably calculated to permit inexpensive and convenient access by You for as long as Licensor continues to distribute the Original Work.

- 4) **Exclusions From License Grant.** Neither the names of Licensor, nor the names of any contributors to the Original Work, nor any of their trademarks or service marks, may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this Original Work without express prior permission of the Licensor. Except as expressly stated herein, nothing in this License grants any license to Licensor's trademarks, copyrights, patents, trade secrets or any other intellectual property. No patent license is granted to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, or import embodiments of any patent claims other than the licensed claims defined in Section 2. No license is granted to the trademarks of Licensor even if such marks are included in the Original Work. Nothing in this License shall be interpreted to prohibit Licensor from licensing under terms different from this License any Original Work that Licensor otherwise would have a right to license.
- 5) **External Deployment.** The term "External Deployment" means the use, distribution, or communication of the Original Work or Derivative Works in any way such that the Original Work or Derivative Works may be used by anyone other than You, whether those works are distributed or communicated to those persons or made available as an application intended for use over a network. As an express condition for the grants of license hereunder, You must treat any External Deployment by You of the Original Work or a Derivative Work as a distribution under section 1(c).
- 6) **Attribution Rights.** You must retain, in the Source Code of any Derivative Works that You create, all copyright, patent, or trademark notices from the Source Code of the Original Work, as well as any notices of licensing and any descriptive text identified therein as an "Attribution Notice." You must cause the Source Code for any Derivative Works that You create to carry a prominent Attribution Notice reasonably calculated to inform recipients that You have modified the Original Work.
- 7) **Warranty of Provenance and Disclaimer of Warranty.** Licensor warrants that the copyright in and to the Original Work and the patent rights granted herein by Licensor are owned by the Licensor or are sublicensed to You under the terms of this License with the permission of the contributor(s) of those copyrights and patent rights. Except as expressly stated in the immediately preceding sentence, the Original Work is provided under this License on an "AS IS" BASIS and WITHOUT WARRANTY, either express or implied, including, without limitation, the

warranties of non-infringement, merchantability or fitness for a particular purpose. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY OF THE ORIGINAL WORK IS WITH YOU. This DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY constitutes an essential part of this License. No license to the Original Work is granted by this License except under this disclaimer.

- 8) **Limitation of Liability.** Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall the Licensor be liable to anyone for any indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or the use of the Original Work including, without limitation, damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses. This limitation of liability shall not apply to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation.
- 9) **Acceptance and Termination.** If, at any time, You expressly assented to this License, that assent indicates your clear and irrevocable acceptance of this License and all of its terms and conditions. If You distribute or communicate copies of the Original Work or a Derivative Work, You must make a reasonable effort under the circumstances to obtain the express assent of recipients to the terms of this License. This License conditions your rights to undertake the activities listed in Section 1, including your right to create Derivative Works based upon the Original Work, and doing so without honoring these terms and conditions is prohibited by copyright law and international treaty. Nothing in this License is intended to affect copyright exceptions and limitations (including "fair use" or "fair dealing"). This License shall terminate immediately and You may no longer exercise any of the rights granted to You by this License upon your failure to honor the conditions in Section 1(c).
- 10) **Termination for Patent Action.** This License shall terminate automatically and You may no longer exercise any of the rights granted to You by this License as of the date You commence an action, including a cross-claim or counterclaim, against Licensor or any licensee alleging that the Original Work infringes a patent. This termination provision shall not apply for an action alleging patent infringement by combinations of the Original Work with other software or hardware.
- 11) **Jurisdiction, Venue and Governing Law.** Any action or suit relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction wherein the Licensor resides or in which Licensor conducts its primary business, and under the laws of that jurisdiction excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any use of the

Original Work outside the scope of this License or after its termination shall be subject to the requirements and penalties of copyright or patent law in the appropriate jurisdiction. This section shall survive the termination of this License.

- 12) **Attorneys' Fees.** In any action to enforce the terms of this License or seeking damages relating thereto, the prevailing party shall be entitled to recover its costs and expenses, including, without limitation, reasonable attorneys' fees and costs incurred in connection with such action, including any appeal of such action. This section shall survive the termination of this License.
- 13) **Miscellaneous.** If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable.
- 14) **Definition of "You" in This License.** "You" throughout this License, whether in upper or lower case, means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with you. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
- 15) **Right to Use.** You may use the Original Work in all ways not otherwise restricted or conditioned by this License or by law, and Licensor promises not to interfere with or be responsible for such uses by You.
- 16) **Modification of This License.** This License is Copyright © 2005 Lawrence Rosen. Permission is granted to copy, distribute, or communicate this License without modification. Nothing in this License permits You to modify this License as applied to the Original Work or to Derivative Works. However, You may modify the text of this License and copy, distribute or communicate your modified version (the "Modified License") and apply it to other original works of authorship subject to the following conditions: (i) You may not indicate in any way that your Modified License is the "Academic Free License" or "AFL" and you may not use those names in the name of your Modified License; (ii) You must replace the notice specified in the first paragraph above with the notice "Licensed under <insert your license name here>" or with a notice of your own that is not confusingly similar to the notice in this License; and (iii) You may not claim that your original works

are open source software unless your Modified License has been approved by Open Source Initiative (OSI) and You comply with its license review and certification process.

Apache Software License, Version 1.1

The Apache Software License, Version 1.1 Copyright (c) 2000 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights reserved. http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-1.1

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must include the following acknowledgment:

"This product includes software developed by the Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)."

Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself, if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.

- 4. The names "Apache" and "Apache Software Foundation" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written permission, please contact apache@apache.org.
- 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache", nor may "Apache" appear in their name, without prior written permission of the Apache Software Foundation.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL

DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many individuals on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation. For more information about the Apache Software Foundation, please see http://www.apache.org/>.

Portions of this software are based upon public domain software originally written at the National Center for Supercomputing Applications, University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign.

Apache License, version 2.0

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. **Grant of Copyright License.** Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,

- publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- **4. Redistribution.** You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - **a.** You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - **b.** You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - **c.** You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - d. If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only

and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- **6. Trademarks.** This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure

or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

Artistic License, version 2.0

Copyright (c) 2000-2006, The Perl Foundation.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

This license establishes the terms under which a given free software Package may be copied, modified, distributed, and/or redistributed. The intent is that the Copyright Holder maintains some artistic control over the development of that Package while still keeping the Package available as open source and free software.

You are always permitted to make arrangements wholly outside of this license directly with the Copyright Holder of a given Package. If the terms of this license do not permit the full use that you propose to make of the Package, you should contact the Copyright Holder and seek a different licensing arrangement.

Definitions

"Copyright Holder" means the individual(s) or organization(s) named in the copyright notice for the entire Package.

"Contributor" means any party that has contributed code or other material to the Package, in accordance with the Copyright Holder's procedures.

"You" and "your" means any person who would like to copy, distribute, or modify the Package.

"Package" means the collection of files distributed by the Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection and/or of those files. A given Package may consist of either the Standard Version, or a Modified Version.

"Distribute" means providing a copy of the Package or making it accessible to anyone else, or in the case of a company or organization, to others outside of your company or organization.

"Distributor Fee" means any fee that you charge for Distributing this Package or providing support for this Package to another party. It does not mean licensing fees.

"Standard Version" refers to the Package if it has not been modified, or has been modified only in ways explicitly requested by the Copyright Holder.

"Modified Version" means the Package, if it has been changed, and such changes were not explicitly requested by the Copyright Holder.

"Original License" means this Artistic License as Distributed with the Standard Version of the Package, in its current version or as it may be modified by The Perl Foundation in the future.

"Source" form means the source code, documentation source, and configuration files for the Package.

"Compiled" form means the compiled bytecode, object code, binary, or any other form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of the Source form.

Permission for Use and Modification Without Distribution

(1) You are permitted to use the Standard Version and create and use Modified Versions for any purpose without restriction, provided that you do not Distribute the Modified Version.

Permissions for Redistribution of the Standard Version

- (2) You may Distribute verbatim copies of the Source form of the Standard Version of this Package in any medium without restriction, either gratis or for a Distributor Fee, provided that you duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated disclaimers. At your discretion, such verbatim copies may or may not include a Compiled form of the Package.
- (3) You may apply any bug fixes, portability changes, and other modifications made available from the Copyright Holder. The resulting Package will still be considered the Standard Version, and as such will be subject to the Original License.

Distribution of Modified Versions of the Package as Source

- (4) You may Distribute your Modified Version as Source (either gratis or for a Distributor Fee, and with or without a Compiled form of the Modified Version) provided that you clearly document how it differs from the Standard Version, including, but not limited to, documenting any non-standard features, executables, or modules, and provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
- (a) make the Modified Version available to the Copyright Holder of the Standard Version, under the Original License, so that the Copyright Holder may include your modifications in the Standard Version.
- (b) ensure that installation of your Modified Version does not prevent the user installing or running the Standard Version. In addition, the Modified Version must bear a name that is different from the name of the Standard Version.
- (c) allow anyone who receives a copy of the Modified Version to make the Source form of the Modified Version available to others under
- (i) the Original License or
- (ii) a license that permits the licensee to freely copy, modify and redistribute the Modified Version using the same licensing terms that apply to the copy that the licensee received, and requires that the Source form of the Modified Version, and of any works derived from it, be made freely available in that license fees are prohibited but Distributor Fees are allowed.

Distribution of Compiled Forms of the Standard Version or Modified Versions without the Source

(5) You may Distribute Compiled forms of the Standard Version without the Source, provided that you include complete instructions on how to get the Source of the Standard Version. Such instructions must be valid at the time of your distribution. If these instructions, at any time while you are carrying out such distribution, become invalid, you must provide new instructions on

demand or cease further distribution. If you provide valid instructions or cease distribution within thirty days after you become aware that the instructions are invalid, then you do not forfeit any of your rights under this license.

(6) You may Distribute a Modified Version in Compiled form without the Source, provided that you comply with Section 4 with respect to the Source of the Modified Version.

Aggregating or Linking the Package

- (7) You may aggregate the Package (either the Standard Version or Modified Version) with other packages and Distribute the resulting aggregation provided that you do not charge a licensing fee for the Package. Distributor Fees are permitted, and licensing fees for other components in the aggregation are permitted. The terms of this license apply to the use and Distribution of the Standard or Modified Versions as included in the aggregation.
- (8) You are permitted to link Modified and Standard Versions with other works, to embed the Package in a larger work of your own, or to build standalone binary or bytecode versions of applications that include the Package, and Distribute the result without restriction, provided the result does not expose a direct interface to the Package.

Items That are Not Considered Part of a Modified Version

(9) Works (including, but not limited to, modules and scripts) that merely extend or make use of the Package, do not, by themselves, cause the Package to be a Modified Version. In addition, such works are not considered parts of the Package itself, and are not subject to the terms of this license.

General Provisions

- (10) Any use, modification, and distribution of the Standard or Modified Versions is governed by this Artistic License. By using, modifying or distributing the Package, you accept this license. Do not use, modify, or distribute the Package, if you do not accept this license.
- (11) If your Modified Version has been derived from a Modified Version made by someone other than you, you are nevertheless required to ensure that your Modified Version complies with the requirements of this license.
- (12) This license does not grant you the right to use any trademark, service mark, tradename, or logo of the Copyright Holder.

- (13) This license includes the non-exclusive, worldwide, free-of-charge patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import and otherwise transfer the Package with respect to any patent claims licensable by the Copyright Holder that are necessarily infringed by the Package. If you institute patent litigation (including a cross-claim or counterclaim) against any party alleging that the Package constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then this Artistic License to you shall terminate on the date that such litigation is filed.
- (14) Disclaimer of Warranty: THE PACKAGE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS' AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES. THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR NON-INFRINGEMENT ARE DISCLAIMED TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY YOUR LOCAL LAW. UNLESS REQUIRED BY LAW, NO COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTOR WILL BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THE PACKAGE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

ASM

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- **1.** Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- **2.** Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- **3.** Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR

CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Bitstream Vera License

Bitstream Vera Fonts Copyright

Copyright (c) 2003 by Bitstream, Inc. All Rights Reserved. Bitstream Vera is a trademark of Bitstream, Inc.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of the fonts accompanying this license ("Fonts") and associated documentation files (the "Font Software"), to reproduce and distribute the Font Software, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Font Software, and to permit persons to whom the Font Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright and trademark notices and this permission notice shall be included in all copies of one or more of the Font Software typefaces.

The Font Software may be modified, altered, or added to, and in particular the designs of glyphs or characters in the Fonts may be modified and additional glyphs or characters may be added to the Fonts, only if the fonts are renamed to names not containing either the words "Bitstream" or the word "Vera".

This License becomes null and void to the extent applicable to Fonts or Font Software that has been modified and is distributed under the "Bitstream Vera" names.

The Font Software may be sold as part of a larger software package but no copy of one or more of the Font Software typefaces may be sold by itself.

THE FONT SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF COPYRIGHT, PATENT, TRADEMARK,

OR OTHER RIGHT. IN NO EVENT SHALL BITSTREAM OR THE GNOME FOUNDATION BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE FONT SOFTWARE OR FROM OTHER DEALINGS IN THE FONT SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the names of Gnome, the Gnome Foundation, and Bitstream Inc., shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealings in this Font Software without prior written authorization from the Gnome Foundation or Bitstream Inc., respectively. For further information, contact: fonts at gnome dot org.

Boost License

Boost Software License - Version 1.0 - August 17th, 2003

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person or organization obtaining a copy of the software and accompanying documentation covered by this license (the "Software") to use, reproduce, display, distribute, execute, and transmit the Software, and to prepare derivative works of the Software, and to permit third-parties to whom the Software is furnished to do so, all subject to the following:

The copyright notices in the Software and this entire statement, including the above license grant, this restriction and the following disclaimer, must be included in all copies of the Software, in whole or in part, and all derivative works of the Software, unless such copies or derivative works are solely in the form of machine-executable object code generated by a source language processor.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, TITLE AND NON-INFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS OR ANYONE DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

BSD 3-Clause License

Copyright (c) <YEAR>, <OWNER>

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Neither the name of the <ORGANIZATION> nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

BSD License

The BSD License

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Neither the name of the <ORGANIZATION> nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

BSD License (Simplified)

The BSD License

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

 Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

BSD License (with Advertising)

Copyright (c) 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

This software was developed by the Computer Systems Engineering group at Lawrence Berkeley Laboratory under DARPA contract BG 91-66 and contributed to Berkeley.

All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgement: This product includes software developed by the University of California, Lawrence Berkeley Laboratory.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgement: This product includes software developed by the University of California, Berkeley and its contributors.

4. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 Unported License (CC BY-SA 3.0)

Attribution-ShareAlike 3.0 Unported

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS CREATIVE COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN AS AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. TO THE EXTENT THIS LICENSE MAY BE CONSIDERED TO BE A CONTRACT,

THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

- A. "Adaptation" means a work based upon the Work, or upon the Work and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, adaptation, derivative work, arrangement of music or other alterations of a literary or artistic work, or phonogram or performance and includes cinematographic adaptations or any other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or adapted including in any form recognizably derived from the original, except that a work that constitutes a Collection will not be considered an Adaptation for the purpose of this License. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical work, performance or phonogram, the synchronization of the Work in timed-relation with a moving image ("synching") will be considered an Adaptation for the purpose of this License.
- **B.** "**Collection**" means a collection of literary or artistic works, such as encyclopedias and anthologies, or performances, phonograms or broadcasts, or other works or subject matter other than works listed in Section 1(f) below, which, by reason of the selection and arrangement of their contents, constitute intellectual creations, in which the Work is included in its entirety in unmodified form along with one or more other contributions, each constituting separate and independent works in themselves, which together are assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a Collection will not be considered an Adaptation (as defined below) for the purposes of this License.
- C. "Creative Commons Compatible License" means a license that is listed at http://creativecommons.org/compatiblelicenses that has been approved by Creative Commons as being essentially equivalent to this License, including, at a minimum, because that license: (i) contains terms that have the same purpose, meaning and effect as the License Elements of this License; and, (ii) explicitly permits the relicensing of adaptations of works made available under that license under this License or a Creative Commons jurisdiction license with the same License Elements as this License.
- **D.** "**Distribute**" means to make available to the public the original and copies of the Work or Adaptation, as appropriate, through sale or other transfer of ownership.

- **E.** "License Elements" means the following high-level license attributes as selected by Licensor and indicated in the title of this License: Attribution, ShareAlike.
- **F.** "**Licensor**" means the individual, individuals, entity or entities that offer(s) the Work under the terms of this License.
- **G.** "**Original Author**" means, in the case of a literary or artistic work, the individual, individuals, entity or entities who created the Work or if no individual or entity can be identified, the publisher; and in addition (i) in the case of a performance the actors, singers, musicians, dancers, and other persons who act, sing, deliver, declaim, play in, interpret or otherwise perform literary or artistic works or expressions of folklore; (ii) in the case of a phonogram the producer being the person or legal entity who first fixes the sounds of a performance or other sounds; and, (iii) in the case of broadcasts, the organization that transmits the broadcast.
- **H.** "Work" means the literary and/or artistic work offered under the terms of this License including without limitation any production in the literary, scientific and artistic domain, whatever may be the mode or form of its expression including digital form, such as a book, pamphlet and other writing; a lecture, address, sermon or other work of the same nature; a dramatic or dramatico-musical work; a choreographic work or entertainment in dumb show; a musical composition with or without words; a cinematographic work to which are assimilated works expressed by a process analogous to cinematography; a work of drawing, painting, architecture, sculpture, engraving or lithography; a photographic work to which are assimilated works expressed by a process analogous to photography; a work of applied art; an illustration, map, plan, sketch or three-dimensional work relative to geography, topography, architecture or science; a performance; a broadcast; a phonogram; a compilation of data to the extent it is protected as a copyrightable work; or a work performed by a variety or circus performer to the extent it is not otherwise considered a literary or artistic work.
- **I.** "**You**" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this License who has not previously violated the terms of this License with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a previous violation.
- **J.** "Publicly Perform" means to perform public recitations of the Work and to communicate to the public those public recitations, by any means or process, including by wire or wireless means or public digital performances; to make available to the public Works in such a way that

members of the public may access these Works from a place and at a place individually chosen by them; to perform the Work to the public by any means or process and the communication to the public of the performances of the Work, including by public digital performance; to broadcast and rebroadcast the Work by any means including signs, sounds or images.

- K. "Reproduce" means to make copies of the Work by any means including without limitation by sound or visual recordings and the right of fixation and reproducing fixations of the Work, including storage of a protected performance or phonogram in digital form or other electronic medium.
- 2. **Fair Dealing Rights**. Nothing in this License is intended to reduce, limit, or restrict any uses free from copyright or rights arising from limitations or exceptions that are provided for in connection with the copyright protection under copyright law or other applicable laws.
- 3. **License Grant**. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to exercise the rights in the Work as stated below:
- **A.** to Reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more Collections, and to Reproduce the Work as incorporated in the Collections;
- **B.** to create and Reproduce Adaptations provided that any such Adaptation, including any translation in any medium, takes reasonable steps to clearly label, demarcate or otherwise identify that changes were made to the original Work. For example, a translation could be marked "The original work was translated from English to Spanish," or a modification could indicate "The original work has been modified.";
- **C.** to Distribute and Publicly Perform the Work including as incorporated in Collections; and,
- **D.** to Distribute and Publicly Perform Adaptations.
- **E.** For the avoidance of doubt:
 - 1. Non-waivable Compulsory License Schemes. In those jurisdictions in which the right to collect royalties through any statutory or compulsory licensing scheme cannot be waived, the

Licensor reserves the exclusive right to collect such royalties for any exercise by You of the rights granted under this License;

- 2. Waivable Compulsory License Schemes. In those jurisdictions in which the right to collect royalties through any statutory or compulsory licensing scheme can be waived, the Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect such royalties for any exercise by You of the rights granted under this License; and,
- **3. Voluntary License Schemes**. The Licensor waives the right to collect royalties, whether individually or, in the event that the Licensor is a member of a collecting society that administers voluntary licensing schemes, via that society, from any exercise by You of the rights granted under this License.

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights in other media and formats. Subject to Section 8(f), all rights not expressly granted by Licensor are hereby reserved.

- 4. **Restrictions**. The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly made subject to and limited by the following restrictions:
- A. You may Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier (URI) for, this License with every copy of the Work You Distribute or Publicly Perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that restrict the terms of this License or the ability of the recipient of the Work to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the License. You may not sublicense the Work. You must keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the disclaimer of warranties with every copy of the Work You Distribute or Publicly Perform. When You Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work, You may not impose any effective technological measures on the Work that restrict the ability of a recipient of the Work from You to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the License. This Section 4(a) applies to the Work as incorporated in a Collection, but this does not require the Collection apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of this License. If You create a Collection, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Collection any credit as required by Section 4(c), as requested. If You create an Adaptation, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to

- the extent practicable, remove from the Adaptation any credit as required by Section 4(c), as requested.
- **B.** You may Distribute or Publicly Perform an Adaptation only under the terms of: (i) this License; (ii) a later version of this License with the same License Elements as this License; (iii) a Creative Commons jurisdiction license (either this or a later license version) that contains the same License Elements as this License (e.g., Attribution-ShareAlike 3.0 US)); (iv) a Creative Commons Compatible License. If you license the Adaptation under one of the licenses mentioned in (iv), you must comply with the terms of that license. If you license the Adaptation under the terms of any of the licenses mentioned in (i), (ii) or (iii) (the "Applicable License"), you must comply with the terms of the Applicable License generally and the following provisions: (I) You must include a copy of, or the URI for, the Applicable License with every copy of each Adaptation You Distribute or Publicly Perform; (II) You may not offer or impose any terms on the Adaptation that restrict the terms of the Applicable License or the ability of the recipient of the Adaptation to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the Applicable License; (III) You must keep intact all notices that refer to the Applicable License and to the disclaimer of warranties with every copy of the Work as included in the Adaptation You Distribute or Publicly Perform; (IV) when You Distribute or Publicly Perform the Adaptation, You may not impose any effective technological measures on the Adaptation that restrict the ability of a recipient of the Adaptation from You to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the Applicable License. This Section 4(b) applies to the Adaptation as incorporated in a Collection, but this does not require the Collection apart from the Adaptation itself to be made subject to the terms of the Applicable License.
- C. If You Distribute, or Publicly Perform the Work or any Adaptations or Collections, You must, unless a request has been made pursuant to Section 4(a), keep intact all copyright notices for the Work and provide, reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing: (i) the name of the Original Author (or pseudonym, if applicable) if supplied, and/or if the Original Author and/or Licensor designate another party or parties (e.g., a sponsor institute, publishing entity, journal) for attribution ("Attribution Parties") in Licensor's copyright notice, terms of service or by other reasonable means, the name of such party or parties; (ii) the title of the Work if supplied; (iii) to the extent reasonably practicable, the URI, if any, that Licensor specifies to be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and (iv), consistent with Ssection 3(b), in the

case of an Adaptation, a credit identifying the use of the Work in the Adaptation (e.g., "French translation of the Work by Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original Author"). The credit required by this Section 4(c) may be implemented in any reasonable manner; provided, however, that in the case of a Adaptation or Collection, at a minimum such credit will appear, if a credit for all contributing authors of the Adaptation or Collection appears, then as part of these credits and in a manner at least as prominent as the credits for the other contributing authors. For the avoidance of doubt, You may only use the credit required by this Section for the purpose of attribution in the manner set out above and, by exercising Your rights under this License, You may not implicitly or explicitly assert or imply any connection with, sponsorship or endorsement by the Original Author, Licensor and/or Attribution Parties, as appropriate, of You or Your use of the Work, without the separate, express prior written permission of the Original Author, Licensor and/or Attribution Parties.

D. Except as otherwise agreed in writing by the Licensor or as may be otherwise permitted by applicable law, if You Reproduce, Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work either by itself or as part of any Adaptations or Collections, You must not distort, mutilate, modify or take other derogatory action in relation to the Work which would be prejudicial to the Original Author's honor or reputation. Licensor agrees that in those jurisdictions (e.g. Japan), in which any exercise of the right granted in Section 3(b) of this License (the right to make Adaptations) would be deemed to be a distortion, mutilation, modification or other derogatory action prejudicial to the Original Author's honor and reputation, the Licensor will waive or not assert, as appropriate, this Section, to the fullest extent permitted by the applicable national law, to enable You to reasonably exercise Your right under Section 3(b) of this License (right to make Adaptations) but not otherwise.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, LICENSOR OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR OTHERWISE, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, MERCHANTIBILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE OF LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF ERRORS, WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. **Limitation on Liability.** EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL THEORY FOR ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF LICENSOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. Individuals or entities who have received Adaptations or Collections from You under this License, however, will not have their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities remain in full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 will survive any termination of this License.

Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted here is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to release the Work under different license terms or to stop distributing the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election will not serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has been, or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), and this License will continue in full force and effect unless terminated as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

- **A.** Each time You Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work or a Collection, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.
- **B.** Each time You Distribute or Publicly Perform an Adaptation, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.
- **C.** If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further action by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

- **D.** No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in writing and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.
- **E.** This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the Work not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of the Licensor and You.
- F. The rights granted under, and the subject matter referenced, in this License were drafted utilizing the terminology of the Berne Convention for the Protection of Literary and Artistic Works (as amended on September 28, 1979), the Rome Convention of 1961, the WIPO Copyright Treaty of 1996, the WIPO Performances and Phonograms Treaty of 1996 and the Universal Copyright Convention (as revised on July 24, 1971). These rights and subject matter take effect in the relevant jurisdiction in which the License terms are sought to be enforced according to the corresponding provisions of the implementation of those treaty provisions in the applicable national law. If the standard suite of rights granted under applicable copyright law includes additional rights not granted under this License, such additional rights are deemed to be included in the License; this License is not intended to restrict the license of any rights under applicable law.

Creative Commons Notice

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be liable to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever, including without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly identified itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and obligations of Licensor.

Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the Work is licensed under the CCPL, Creative Commons does not authorize the use by either party of the trademark "Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted use will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark usage guidelines, as may be published

on its website or otherwise made available upon request from time to time. For the avoidance of doubt, this trademark restriction does not form part of the License.

Creative Commons may be contacted at http://creativecommons.org/.

Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0

Common Development and Distribution License Version 1.0 (CDDL-1.0)

- Definitions.
- 1.1. Contributor means each individual or entity that creates or contributes to the creation of Modifications.
- 1.2. Contributor Version means the combination of the Original Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.
- 1.3. Covered Software means (a) the Original Software, or (b) Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original Software with files containing Modifications, in each case including portions thereof.
- 1.4. Executable means the Covered Software in any form other than Source Code.
- 1.5. Initial Developer means the individual or entity that first makes Original Software available under this License.
- 1.6. Larger Work means a work which combines Covered Software or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.
- 1.7. License means this document.
- 1.8. Licensable means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
- 1.9. Modifications means the Source Code and Executable form of any of the following:
- A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software or previous Modifications;

- B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Software or previous Modification; or
- C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made available under the terms of this License.
- 1.10. Original Software means the Source Code and Executable form of computer software code that is originally released under this License.
- 1.11. Patent Claims means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.
- 1.12. Source Code means (a) the common form of computer software code in which modifications are made and (b) associated documentation included in or with such code.
- 1.13. You (or Your) means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, You includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, control means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.
- 2. License Grants.
- 2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

- (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third party under the terms of this License.
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software with other software or devices.

2.2. Contributor Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination).
- (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are effective on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor.
- 3. Distribution Obligations.
- 3.1. Availability of Source Code.

Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

3.2. Modifications.

The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.

3.3. Required Notices.

You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

3.4. Application of Additional Terms.

You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.

You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in

compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients rights in the Source Code form from the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in Executable form under a different license, You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You offer.

3.6. Larger Works.

You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.

4.1. New Versions.

Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this License.

4.2. Effect of New Versions.

You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of any subsequent version of the License published by the license steward.

4.3. Modified Versions.

When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that the license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN AS IS BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

- 6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.
- 6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You assert such claim is referred to as Participant) alleging that the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if

within such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

6.3. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above, all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOST PROFITS, LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTYS NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a commercial item, as that term is defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of commercial computer software (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. 252.227-7014(a)(1)) and commercial computer software documentation as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer software under this License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdictions conflict-of-law provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software, with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United States export administration regulations (and the export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.0.1

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)

Version 1.0 1.

Definitions.

- 1.1. Contributor means each individual or entity that creates or contributes to the creation of Modifications.
- 1.2. Contributor Version means the combination of the Original Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

- 1.3. Covered Software means (a) the Original Software, or (b) Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original Software with files containing Modifications, in each case including portions thereof.
- 1.4. Executable means the Covered Software in any form other than Source Code.
- 1.5. Initial Developer means the individual or entity that first makes Original Software available under this License.
- 1.6. Larger Work means a work which combines Covered Software or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.
- 1.7. License means this document.
- 1.8. Licensable means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
- 1.9. Modifications means the Source Code and Executable form of any of the following: A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software or previous Modifications; B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Software or previous Modification; or C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made available under the terms of this License.
- 1.10. Original Software means the Source Code and Executable form of computer software code that is originally released under this License.
- 1.11. Patent Claims means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.
- 1.12. Source Code means (a) the common form of computer software code in which modifications are made and (b) associated documentation included in or with such code.
- 1.13. You (or Your) means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, You includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, control means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

- 2. License Grants.
- 2.1. The Initial Developer Grant. Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:
- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software (or portions thereof);
- (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third party under the terms of this License;
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software with other software or devices.
- 2.2. Contributor Grant. Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:
- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination).

- (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are effective on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor.
- 3. Distribution Obligations.
- 3.1. Availability of Source Code. Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.
- 3.2. Modifications. The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.
- 3.3. Required Notices. You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the Initial Developer.
- 3.4. Application of Additional Terms. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by

You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

- 3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions. You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients rights in the Source Code form from the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in Executable form under a different license, You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You offer.
- 3.6. Larger Works. You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Software.
- 4. Versions of the License.
- 4.1. New Versions. Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this License.
- 4.2. Effect of New Versions. You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of any subsequent version of the License published by the license steward.

- 4.3. Modified Versions. When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that the license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license contains terms which differ from this License.
- 5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY. COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN AS IS BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

- 6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.
- 6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You assert such claim is referred to as Participant) alleging that the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

- 6.3. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above, all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.
- 7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY. UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOST PROFITS, LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTYS NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.
- 8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS. The Covered Software is a commercial item, as that term is defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of commercial computer software (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. 252.227-7014(a)(1)) and commercial computer software documentation as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer software under this License.
- 9. MISCELLANEOUS. This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdictions conflict-of-law provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software, with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without

limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United States export administration regulations (and the export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS. As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL) The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California.

Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL), Version 1.1

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)

Version 1.1.

- 1. Definitions.
- 1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or contributes to the creation of Modifications.
- 1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

- 1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b) Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original Software with files containing Modifications, in each case including portions thereof.
- 1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other than Source Code.
- 1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first makes Original Software available under this License.
- 1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.
- 1.7. "License" means this document.
- 1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
- 1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of any of the following:
- A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software or previous Modifications;
- B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Software or previous Modification; or
- C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made available under the terms of this License.
- 1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable form of computer software code that is originally released under this License.
- 1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.
- 1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software code in which modifications are made and (b) associated documentation included in or with such code.
- 1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is

under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software (or portions thereof).
- (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third party under the terms of this License.
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software with other software or devices.

2.2. Contributor Grant.

Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

- (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination).
- (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are effective on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor.
- 3. Distribution Obligations.
- 3.1. Availability of Source Code.

Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

3.2. Modifications.

The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.

3.3. Required Notices.

You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

3.4. Application of Additional Terms.

You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.

You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in Executable form under a different license, You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You offer.

3.6. Larger Works.

You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

- 4. Versions of the License.
- 4.1. New Versions.

Oracle is the initial license steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this License.

4.2. Effect of New Versions.

You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered Software available= under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of any subsequent version of the License published by the license steward.

4.3. Modified Versions.

When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that the license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

- 6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.
- 6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.
- 6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be taken into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or license.
- 6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above, all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND

ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. § 252.227-7014(a)(1)) and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer software under this License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software, with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United States export administration regulations (and the export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California.

Common Public License

Common Public License Version -v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS COMMON PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

- a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
- b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
- i) changes to the Program, and
- ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and are distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 'originates' from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include additions to the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software

distributed in conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and (ii) are not derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement, including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

- a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly perform, distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if any, and such derivative works, in source code and object code form.
- b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object code form. This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed hereunder.
- c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to

exercising the rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form under its own license agreement, provided that:

- a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and
- b) its license agreement:
- i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties and conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose;
- ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;
- iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and
- iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained within the Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its Contribution, if any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to identify the originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses, damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against a Contributor with respect to a patent applicable to software (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit), then any patent licenses granted by that Contributor to such Recipient under this Agreement shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed. In addition, if Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. IBM is the initial Agreement Steward. IBM may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party to this Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one year after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a jury trial in any resulting litigation.

Copyright-only License

"THE BEER-WARE LICENSE" (Revision 42):

<phk@FreeBSD.ORG> wrote this file. As long as you retain this notice you
can do whatever you want with this stuff. If we meet some day, and you
think this stuff is worth it, you can buy me a beer in return Poul-Henning
Kamp

Creative Commons CCO 1.0 Universal License

CC0 1.0 Universal (CC0 1.0)

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS DOCUMENT DOES NOT CREATE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE USE OF THIS DOCUMENT OR THE INFORMATION OR WORKS PROVIDED HEREUNDER, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM THE USE OF THIS DOCUMENT OR THE INFORMATION OR WORKS PROVIDED HEREUNDER.

Statement of Purpose

The laws of most jurisdictions throughout the world automatically confer exclusive Copyright and Related Rights (defined below) upon the creator and subsequent owner(s) (each and all, an "owner") of an original work of authorship and/or a database (each, a "Work").

Certain owners wish to permanently relinquish those rights to a Work for the purpose of contributing to a commons of creative, cultural and scientific works ("Commons") that the public can reliably and without fear of later claims of infringement build upon, modify, incorporate in other works, reuse and redistribute as freely as possible in any form whatsoever and for any purposes, including without limitation commercial purposes. These owners may contribute to the Commons to promote the ideal of a free culture and the further production of creative, cultural and scientific works, or to gain reputation or greater distribution for their Work in part through the use and efforts of others.

For these and/or other purposes and motivations, and without any expectation of additional consideration or compensation, the person associating CC0 with a Work (the "Affirmer"), to the extent that he or she is an owner of Copyright and Related Rights in the Work, voluntarily elects to apply CC0 to the Work and publicly distribute the Work under its terms, with knowledge of his or her Copyright and Related Rights in the Work and the meaning and intended legal effect of CC0 on those rights.

1. **Copyright and Related Rights.** A Work made available under CC0 may be protected by copyright and related or neighboring rights ("Copyright and Related Rights"). Copyright and Related Rights include, but are not limited to, the following:

- **A.** the right to reproduce, adapt, distribute, perform, display, communicate, and translate a Work;
- **B.** moral rights retained by the original author(s) and/or performer(s);
- **C.** publicity and privacy rights pertaining to a person's image or likeness depicted in a Work;
- **D.** rights protecting against unfair competition in regards to a Work, subject to the limitations in paragraph 4(a), below;
- **E.** rights protecting the extraction, dissemination, use and reuse of data in a Work;
- **F.** database rights (such as those arising under Directive 96/9/EC of the European Parliament and of the Council of 11 March 1996 on the legal protection of databases, and under any national implementation thereof, including any amended or successor version of such directive); and
- **G.** other similar, equivalent or corresponding rights throughout the world based on applicable law or treaty, and any national implementations thereof.
- 2. **Waiver**. To the greatest extent permitted by, but not in contravention of, applicable law, Affirmer hereby overtly, fully, permanently, irrevocably and unconditionally waives, abandons, and surrenders all of Affirmer's Copyright and Related Rights and associated claims and causes of action, whether now known or unknown (including existing as well as future claims and causes of action), in the Work (i) in all territories worldwide, (ii) for the maximum duration provided by applicable law or treaty (including future time extensions), (iii) in any current or future medium and for any number of copies, and (iv) for any purpose whatsoever, including without limitation commercial, advertising or promotional purposes (the "Waiver"). Affirmer makes the Waiver for the benefit of each member of the public at large and to the detriment of Affirmer's heirs and successors, fully intending that such Waiver shall not be subject to revocation, rescission, cancellation, termination, or any other legal or equitable action to disrupt the guiet enjoyment of the Work by the public as contemplated by Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose.
- 3. **Public License Fallback**. Should any part of the Waiver for any reason be judged legally invalid or ineffective under applicable law, then the Waiver shall be preserved to the maximum extent permitted taking into

account Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose. In addition, to the extent the Waiver is so judged Affirmer hereby grants to each affected person a royalty-free, non transferable, non sublicensable, non exclusive, irrevocable and unconditional license to exercise Affirmer's Copyright and Related Rights in the Work (i) in all territories worldwide, (ii) for the maximum duration provided by applicable law or treaty (including future time extensions), (iii) in any current or future medium and for any number of copies, and (iv) for any purpose whatsoever, including without limitation commercial, advertising or promotional purposes (the "License"). The License shall be deemed effective as of the date CCO was applied by Affirmer to the Work. Should any part of the License for any reason be judged legally invalid or ineffective under applicable law, such partial invalidity or ineffectiveness shall not invalidate the remainder of the License, and in such case Affirmer hereby affirms that he or she will not (i) exercise any of his or her remaining Copyright and Related Rights in the Work or (ii) assert any associated claims and causes of action with respect to the Work, in either case contrary to Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose.

4. Limitations and Disclaimers.

- **A.** No trademark or patent rights held by Affirmer are waived, abandoned, surrendered, licensed or otherwise affected by this document.
- **B.** Affirmer offers the Work as-is and makes no representations or warranties of any kind concerning the Work, express, implied, statutory or otherwise, including without limitation warranties of title, merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, non infringement, or the absence of latent or other defects, accuracy, or the present or absence of errors, whether or not discoverable, all to the greatest extent permissible under applicable law.
- **C.** Affirmer disclaims responsibility for clearing rights of other persons that may apply to the Work or any use thereof, including without limitation any person's Copyright and Related Rights in the Work. Further, Affirmer disclaims responsibility for obtaining any necessary consents, permissions or other rights required for any use of the Work.
- **D.** Affirmer understands and acknowledges that Creative Commons is not a party to this document and has no duty or obligation with respect to this CCO or use of the Work.

Creative Commons Attribution 2.0 License

Attribution 2.0

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS CREATIVE COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN AS AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

"Collective Work" means a work, such as a periodical issue, anthology or encyclopedia, in which the Work in its entirety in unmodified form, along with a number of other contributions, constituting separate and independent works in themselves, are assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work (as defined below) for the purposes of this License.

"Derivative Work" means a work based upon the Work or upon the Work and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, musical arrangement, dramatization, fictionalization, motion picture version, sound recording, art reproduction, abridgment, condensation, or any other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or adapted, except that a work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a

musical composition or sound recording, the synchronization of the Work in timed-relation with a moving image ("synching") will be considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License.

"Licensor" means the individual or entity that offers the Work under the terms of this License.

"Original Author" means the individual or entity who created the Work.

"Work" means the copyrightable work of authorship offered under the terms of this License.

"You" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this License who has not previously violated the terms of this License with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a previous violation.

- 2. Fair Use Rights. Nothing in this license is intended to reduce, limit, or restrict any rights arising from fair use, first sale or other limitations on the exclusive rights of the copyright owner under copyright law or other applicable laws.
- 3. License Grant. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to exercise the rights in the Work as stated below:

to reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more Collective Works, and to reproduce the Work as incorporated in the Collective Works;

to create and reproduce Derivative Works;

to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio transmission the Work including as incorporated in Collective Works;

to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio transmission Derivative Works.

For the avoidance of doubt, where the work is a musical composition:

Performance Royalties Under Blanket Licenses. Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a performance rights society (e.g. ASCAP, BMI, SESAC), royalties for the public performance or public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work.

Mechanical Rights and Statutory Royalties. Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a music rights agency or designated agent (e.g. Harry Fox Agency), royalties for any phonorecord You create from the Work ("cover version") and distribute, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 115 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

Webcasting Rights and Statutory Royalties. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a sound recording, Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a performance-rights society (e.g. SoundExchange), royalties for the public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 114 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights in other media and formats. All rights not expressly granted by Licensor are hereby reserved.

4. Restrictions. The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly made subject to and limited by the following restrictions:

You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work only under the terms of this License, and You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier for, this License with every copy or phonorecord of the Work You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that alter or restrict the terms of this License or the recipients' exercise of the rights granted hereunder. You may not sublicense the Work. You must keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the disclaimer of warranties. You may not distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work with any technological measures that control access or use of the Work in a manner inconsistent with the terms of this License Agreement. The above applies to the Work as incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the Collective Work apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of this License. If You create a Collective Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Collective

Work any reference to such Licensor or the Original Author, as requested. If You create a Derivative Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Derivative Work any reference to such Licensor or the Original Author, as requested.

If you distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work or any Derivative Works or Collective Works, You must keep intact all copyright notices for the Work and give the Original Author credit reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing by conveying the name (or pseudonym if applicable) of the Original Author if supplied: the title of the Work if supplied; to the extent reasonably practicable, the Uniform Resource Identifier, if any, that Licensor specifies to be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and in the case of a Derivative Work, a credit identifying the use of the Work in the Derivative Work (e.g., "French translation of the Work by Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original Author"). Such credit may be implemented in any reasonable manner; provided, however, that in the case of a Derivative Work or Collective Work, at a minimum such credit will appear where any other comparable authorship credit appears and in a manner at least as prominent as such other comparable authorship credit.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, LICENSOR OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR OTHERWISE, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, MERCHANTIBILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE OF LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF ERRORS, WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. Limitation on Liability. EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL THEORY FOR ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF LICENSOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. Individuals or entities who have received Derivative Works or Collective Works from You under this License, however, will not have their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities remain in full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 will survive any termination of this License.

Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted here is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to release the Work under different license terms or to stop distributing the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election will not serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has been, or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), and this License will continue in full force and effect unless terminated as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform the Work or a Collective Work, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.

Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform a Derivative Work, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.

If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further action by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in writing and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.

This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the Work not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of the Licensor and You.

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be liable to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever, including without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly identified itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and obligations of Licensor.

Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the Work is licensed under the CCPL, neither party will use the trademark "Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted use will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark usage guidelines, as may be published on its website or otherwise made available upon request from time to time.

Creative Commons may be contacted at http://creativecommons.org/.

Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 2.0 License

Attribution-ShareAlike 2.0

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS CREATIVE COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN AS AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

"Collective Work" means a work, such as a periodical issue, anthology or encyclopedia, in which the Work in its entirety in unmodified form, along with a number of other contributions, constituting separate and independent works in themselves, are assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work (as defined below) for the purposes of this License.

"Derivative Work" means a work based upon the Work or upon the Work and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, musical arrangement, dramatization, fictionalization, motion picture version, sound recording, art reproduction, abridgment, condensation, or any other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or adapted, except that a work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical composition or sound recording, the synchronization of the Work in timed-relation with a moving image ("synching") will be considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License.

"Licensor" means the individual or entity that offers the Work under the terms of this License.

"Original Author" means the individual or entity who created the Work.

"Work" means the copyrightable work of authorship offered under the terms of this License.

"You" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this License who has not previously violated the terms of this License with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a previous violation.

"License Elements" means the following high-level license attributes as selected by Licensor and indicated in the title of this License: Attribution, ShareAlike.

2. Fair Use Rights. Nothing in this license is intended to reduce, limit, or restrict any rights arising from fair use, first sale or other limitations on the exclusive rights of the copyright owner under copyright law or other applicable laws.

3. License Grant. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to exercise the rights in the Work as stated below:

to reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more Collective Works, and to reproduce the Work as incorporated in the Collective Works;

to create and reproduce Derivative Works;

to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio transmission the Work including as incorporated in Collective Works;

to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio transmission Derivative Works.

For the avoidance of doubt, where the work is a musical composition:

Performance Royalties Under Blanket Licenses. Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a performance rights society (e.g. ASCAP, BMI, SESAC), royalties for the public performance or public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work.

Mechanical Rights and Statutory Royalties. Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a music rights society or designated agent (e.g. Harry Fox Agency), royalties for any phonorecord You create from the Work ("cover version") and distribute, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 115 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

Webcasting Rights and Statutory Royalties. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a sound recording, Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a performance-rights society (e.g. SoundExchange), royalties for the public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 114 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights in other media and formats. All rights not expressly granted by Licensor are hereby reserved.

4. Restrictions. The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly made subject to and limited by the following restrictions:

You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work only under the terms of this License, and You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier for, this License with every copy or phonorecord of the Work You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that alter or restrict the terms of this License or the recipients' exercise of the rights granted hereunder. You may not sublicense the Work. You must keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the disclaimer of warranties. You may not distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work with any technological measures that control access or use of the Work in a manner inconsistent with the terms of this License Agreement. The above applies to the Work as incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the Collective Work apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of this License. If You create a Collective Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Collective Work any reference to such Licensor or the Original Author, as requested. If You create a Derivative Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Derivative Work any reference to such Licensor or the Original Author, as requested.

You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform a Derivative Work only under the terms of this License, a later version of this License with the same License Elements as this License, or a Creative Commons iCommons license that contains the same License Elements as this License (e.g. Attribution-ShareAlike 2.0 Japan). You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier for, this License or other license specified in the previous sentence with every copy or phonorecord of each Derivative Work You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Derivative Works that alter or restrict the terms of this License or the recipients' exercise of the rights granted hereunder, and You must keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the disclaimer of warranties. You may not distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Derivative Work with any technological measures that control access or use of the Work in a manner inconsistent with the terms of this License Agreement. The above applies to the Derivative Work as incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the Collective Work apart from the Derivative Work itself to be made subject to the terms of this License.

If you distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work or any Derivative Works or Collective Works, You must keep intact all copyright notices for the Work and give the Original Author credit reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing by conveying the name (or pseudonym if applicable) of the Original Author if supplied; the title of the Work if supplied; to the extent reasonably practicable, the Uniform Resource Identifier, if any, that Licensor specifies to be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and in the case of a Derivative Work, a credit identifying the use of the Work in the Derivative Work (e.g., "French translation of the Work by Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original Author"). Such credit may be implemented in any reasonable manner; provided, however, that in the case of a Derivative Work or Collective Work, at a minimum such credit will appear where any other comparable authorship credit appears and in a manner at least as prominent as such other comparable authorship credit.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

UNLESS OTHERWISE AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, LICENSOR OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE MATERIALS, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR OTHERWISE, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, MERCHANTIBILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE OF LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF ERRORS, WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. Limitation on Liability. EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL THEORY FOR ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF LICENSOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. Individuals or entities who have received Derivative Works or Collective Works from You under this

License, however, will not have their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities remain in full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 will survive any termination of this License.

Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted here is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to release the Work under different license terms or to stop distributing the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election will not serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has been, or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), and this License will continue in full force and effect unless terminated as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform the Work or a Collective Work, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.

Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform a Derivative Work, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.

If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further action by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in writing and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.

This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the Work not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of the Licensor and You.

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be liable to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever,

including without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly identified itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and obligations of Licensor.

Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the Work is licensed under the CCPL, neither party will use the trademark "Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted use will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark usage guidelines, as may be published on its website or otherwise made available upon request from time to time.

Creative Commons may be contacted at http://creativecommons.org/.

Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 Unported License (CC BY-SA 3.0)

Attribution-ShareAlike 3.0 Unported

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS CREATIVE COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN AS AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. TO THE EXTENT THIS LICENSE MAY BE CONSIDERED TO BE A CONTRACT, THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

- A. "Adaptation" means a work based upon the Work, or upon the Work and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, adaptation, derivative work, arrangement of music or other alterations of a literary or artistic work, or phonogram or performance and includes cinematographic adaptations or any other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or adapted including in any form recognizably derived from the original, except that a work that constitutes a Collection will not be considered an Adaptation for the purpose of this License. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical work, performance or phonogram, the synchronization of the Work in timed-relation with a moving image ("synching") will be considered an Adaptation for the purpose of this License.
- **B.** "**Collection**" means a collection of literary or artistic works, such as encyclopedias and anthologies, or performances, phonograms or broadcasts, or other works or subject matter other than works listed in Section 1(f) below, which, by reason of the selection and arrangement of their contents, constitute intellectual creations, in which the Work is included in its entirety in unmodified form along with one or more other contributions, each constituting separate and independent works in themselves, which together are assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a Collection will not be considered an Adaptation (as defined below) for the purposes of this License.
- C. "Creative Commons Compatible License" means a license that is listed at http://creativecommons.org/compatiblelicenses that has been approved by Creative Commons as being essentially equivalent to this License, including, at a minimum, because that license: (i) contains terms that have the same purpose, meaning and effect as the License Elements of this License; and, (ii) explicitly permits the relicensing of adaptations of works made available under that license under this License or a Creative Commons jurisdiction license with the same License Elements as this License.
- **D.** "**Distribute**" means to make available to the public the original and copies of the Work or Adaptation, as appropriate, through sale or other transfer of ownership.
- **E.** "License Elements" means the following high-level license attributes as selected by Licensor and indicated in the title of this License: Attribution, ShareAlike.

- **F.** "Licensor" means the individual, individuals, entity or entities that offer(s) the Work under the terms of this License.
- **G.** "**Original Author**" means, in the case of a literary or artistic work, the individual, individuals, entity or entities who created the Work or if no individual or entity can be identified, the publisher; and in addition (i) in the case of a performance the actors, singers, musicians, dancers, and other persons who act, sing, deliver, declaim, play in, interpret or otherwise perform literary or artistic works or expressions of folklore; (ii) in the case of a phonogram the producer being the person or legal entity who first fixes the sounds of a performance or other sounds; and, (iii) in the case of broadcasts, the organization that transmits the broadcast.
- **H.** "Work" means the literary and/or artistic work offered under the terms of this License including without limitation any production in the literary, scientific and artistic domain, whatever may be the mode or form of its expression including digital form, such as a book, pamphlet and other writing; a lecture, address, sermon or other work of the same nature; a dramatic or dramatico-musical work; a choreographic work or entertainment in dumb show; a musical composition with or without words; a cinematographic work to which are assimilated works expressed by a process analogous to cinematography; a work of drawing, painting, architecture, sculpture, engraving or lithography; a photographic work to which are assimilated works expressed by a process analogous to photography; a work of applied art; an illustration, map, plan, sketch or three-dimensional work relative to geography, topography, architecture or science; a performance; a broadcast; a phonogram; a compilation of data to the extent it is protected as a copyrightable work; or a work performed by a variety or circus performer to the extent it is not otherwise considered a literary or artistic work.
- I. "You" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this License who has not previously violated the terms of this License with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a previous violation.
- J. "Publicly Perform" means to perform public recitations of the Work and to communicate to the public those public recitations, by any means or process, including by wire or wireless means or public digital performances; to make available to the public Works in such a way that members of the public may access these Works from a place and at a place individually chosen by them; to perform the Work to the public by any means or process and the communication to the public of the performances of the Work, including by public digital performance; to

- broadcast and rebroadcast the Work by any means including signs, sounds or images.
- K. "Reproduce" means to make copies of the Work by any means including without limitation by sound or visual recordings and the right of fixation and reproducing fixations of the Work, including storage of a protected performance or phonogram in digital form or other electronic medium.
- 2. **Fair Dealing Rights**. Nothing in this License is intended to reduce, limit, or restrict any uses free from copyright or rights arising from limitations or exceptions that are provided for in connection with the copyright protection under copyright law or other applicable laws.
- 3. **License Grant**. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to exercise the rights in the Work as stated below:
- **A.** to Reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more Collections, and to Reproduce the Work as incorporated in the Collections;
- **B.** to create and Reproduce Adaptations provided that any such Adaptation, including any translation in any medium, takes reasonable steps to clearly label, demarcate or otherwise identify that changes were made to the original Work. For example, a translation could be marked "The original work was translated from English to Spanish," or a modification could indicate "The original work has been modified.";
- **C.** to Distribute and Publicly Perform the Work including as incorporated in Collections; and,
- **D.** to Distribute and Publicly Perform Adaptations.
- **E.** For the avoidance of doubt:
 - 1. Non-waivable Compulsory License Schemes. In those jurisdictions in which the right to collect royalties through any statutory or compulsory licensing scheme cannot be waived, the Licensor reserves the exclusive right to collect such royalties for any exercise by You of the rights granted under this License;
 - **2. Waivable Compulsory License Schemes**. In those jurisdictions in which the right to collect royalties through any

- statutory or compulsory licensing scheme can be waived, the Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect such royalties for any exercise by You of the rights granted under this License; and,
- **3. Voluntary License Schemes**. The Licensor waives the right to collect royalties, whether individually or, in the event that the Licensor is a member of a collecting society that administers voluntary licensing schemes, via that society, from any exercise by You of the rights granted under this License.

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights in other media and formats. Subject to Section 8(f), all rights not expressly granted by Licensor are hereby reserved.

- 4. **Restrictions**. The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly made subject to and limited by the following restrictions:
- **A.** You may Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work only under the terms of this License. You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier (URI) for, this License with every copy of the Work You Distribute or Publicly Perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that restrict the terms of this License or the ability of the recipient of the Work to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the License. You may not sublicense the Work. You must keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the disclaimer of warranties with every copy of the Work You Distribute or Publicly Perform. When You Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work, You may not impose any effective technological measures on the Work that restrict the ability of a recipient of the Work from You to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the License. This Section 4(a) applies to the Work as incorporated in a Collection, but this does not require the Collection apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of this License. If You create a Collection, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Collection any credit as required by Section 4(c), as requested. If You create an Adaptation, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Adaptation any credit as required by Section 4(c), as requested.
- **B.** You may Distribute or Publicly Perform an Adaptation only under the terms of: (i) this License; (ii) a later version of this License with the same License Elements as this License; (iii) a Creative Commons

jurisdiction license (either this or a later license version) that contains the same License Elements as this License (e.g., Attribution-ShareAlike 3.0 US)); (iv) a Creative Commons Compatible License. If you license the Adaptation under one of the licenses mentioned in (iv), you must comply with the terms of that license. If you license the Adaptation under the terms of any of the licenses mentioned in (i), (ii) or (iii) (the "Applicable License"), you must comply with the terms of the Applicable License generally and the following provisions: (I) You must include a copy of, or the URI for, the Applicable License with every copy of each Adaptation You Distribute or Publicly Perform; (II) You may not offer or impose any terms on the Adaptation that restrict the terms of the Applicable License or the ability of the recipient of the Adaptation to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the Applicable License; (III) You must keep intact all notices that refer to the Applicable License and to the disclaimer of warranties with every copy of the Work as included in the Adaptation You Distribute or Publicly Perform; (IV) when You Distribute or Publicly Perform the Adaptation, You may not impose any effective technological measures on the Adaptation that restrict the ability of a recipient of the Adaptation from You to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the Applicable License. This Section 4(b) applies to the Adaptation as incorporated in a Collection, but this does not require the Collection apart from the Adaptation itself to be made subject to the terms of the Applicable License.

C. If You Distribute, or Publicly Perform the Work or any Adaptations or Collections, You must, unless a request has been made pursuant to Section 4(a), keep intact all copyright notices for the Work and provide, reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing: (i) the name of the Original Author (or pseudonym, if applicable) if supplied, and/or if the Original Author and/or Licensor designate another party or parties (e.g., a sponsor institute, publishing entity, journal) for attribution ("Attribution Parties") in Licensor's copyright notice, terms of service or by other reasonable means, the name of such party or parties; (ii) the title of the Work if supplied; (iii) to the extent reasonably practicable, the URI, if any, that Licensor specifies to be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and (iv), consistent with Ssection 3(b), in the case of an Adaptation, a credit identifying the use of the Work in the Adaptation (e.g., "French translation of the Work by Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original Author"). The credit required by this Section 4(c) may be implemented in any reasonable manner; provided, however, that in the case of a Adaptation or Collection, at a minimum such credit will appear, if a credit for all

contributing authors of the Adaptation or Collection appears, then as part of these credits and in a manner at least as prominent as the credits for the other contributing authors. For the avoidance of doubt, You may only use the credit required by this Section for the purpose of attribution in the manner set out above and, by exercising Your rights under this License, You may not implicitly or explicitly assert or imply any connection with, sponsorship or endorsement by the Original Author, Licensor and/or Attribution Parties, as appropriate, of You or Your use of the Work, without the separate, express prior written permission of the Original Author, Licensor and/or Attribution Parties.

D. Except as otherwise agreed in writing by the Licensor or as may be otherwise permitted by applicable law, if You Reproduce, Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work either by itself or as part of any Adaptations or Collections, You must not distort, mutilate, modify or take other derogatory action in relation to the Work which would be prejudicial to the Original Author's honor or reputation. Licensor agrees that in those jurisdictions (e.g. Japan), in which any exercise of the right granted in Section 3(b) of this License (the right to make Adaptations) would be deemed to be a distortion, mutilation, modification or other derogatory action prejudicial to the Original Author's honor and reputation, the Licensor will waive or not assert, as appropriate, this Section, to the fullest extent permitted by the applicable national law, to enable You to reasonably exercise Your right under Section 3(b) of this License (right to make Adaptations) but not otherwise.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, LICENSOR OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR OTHERWISE, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, MERCHANTIBILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE OF LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF ERRORS, WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. **Limitation on Liability.** EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL THEORY FOR ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL,

PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF LICENSOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. **Termination**

This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. Individuals or entities who have received Adaptations or Collections from You under this License, however, will not have their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities remain in full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 will survive any termination of this License.

Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted here is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to release the Work under different license terms or to stop distributing the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election will not serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has been, or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), and this License will continue in full force and effect unless terminated as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

- **A.** Each time You Distribute or Publicly Perform the Work or a Collection, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.
- **B.** Each time You Distribute or Publicly Perform an Adaptation, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.
- **C.** If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further action by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.
- **D.** No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in writing and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.

- **E.** This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the Work not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of the Licensor and You.
- F. The rights granted under, and the subject matter referenced, in this License were drafted utilizing the terminology of the Berne Convention for the Protection of Literary and Artistic Works (as amended on September 28, 1979), the Rome Convention of 1961, the WIPO Copyright Treaty of 1996, the WIPO Performances and Phonograms Treaty of 1996 and the Universal Copyright Convention (as revised on July 24, 1971). These rights and subject matter take effect in the relevant jurisdiction in which the License terms are sought to be enforced according to the corresponding provisions of the implementation of those treaty provisions in the applicable national law. If the standard suite of rights granted under applicable copyright law includes additional rights not granted under this License, such additional rights are deemed to be included in the License; this License is not intended to restrict the license of any rights under applicable law.

Creative Commons Notice

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be liable to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever, including without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly identified itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and obligations of Licensor.

Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the Work is licensed under the CCPL, Creative Commons does not authorize the use by either party of the trademark "Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted use will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark usage guidelines, as may be published on its website or otherwise made available upon request from time to time. For the avoidance of doubt, this trademark restriction does not form part of the License.

Creative Commons may be contacted at http://creativecommons.org/.

Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 License

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS CREATIVE COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN AS AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND AGREE TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. TO THE EXTENT THIS LICENSE MAY BE CONSIDERED TO BE A CONTRACT, THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

- **A.** "Collective Work" means a work, such as a periodical issue, anthology or encyclopedia, in which the Work in its entirety in unmodified form, along with one or more other contributions, constituting separate and independent works in themselves, are assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work (as defined below) for the purposes of this License.
- **B.** "Creative Commons Compatible License" means a license that is listed at http://creativecommons.org/compatiblelicenses that has been approved by Creative Commons as being essentially equivalent to this License, including, at a minimum, because that license: (i) contains terms that have the same purpose, meaning and effect as the License Elements of this License; and, (ii) explicitly permits the relicensing of derivatives of works made available under that license under this License or either a Creative Commons unported license or a Creative Commons jurisdiction license with the same License Elements as this License.

- C. "Derivative Work" means a work based upon the Work or upon the Work and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, musical arrangement, dramatization, fictionalization, motion picture version, sound recording, art reproduction, abridgment, condensation, or any other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or adapted, except that a work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical composition or sound recording, the synchronization of the Work in timed-relation with a moving image ("synching") will be considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License.
- **D.** "License Elements" means the following high-level license attributes as selected by Licensor and indicated in the title of this License: Attribution, ShareAlike.
- **E.** "Licensor" means the individual, individuals, entity or entities that offers the Work under the terms of this License.
- **F.** "Original Author" means the individual, individuals, entity or entities who created the Work.
- **G. "Work"** means the copyrightable work of authorship offered under the terms of this License.
- **H. "You"** means an individual or entity exercising rights under this License who has not previously violated the terms of this License with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a previous violation.
- **2. Fair Use Rights.** Nothing in this license is intended to reduce, limit, or restrict any rights arising from fair use, first sale or other limitations on the exclusive rights of the copyright owner under copyright law or other applicable laws.
- **3. License Grant.** Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to exercise the rights in the Work as stated below:
- **A.** to reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more Collective Works, and to reproduce the Work as incorporated in the Collective Works;

- **B.** to create and reproduce Derivative Works provided that any such Derivative Work, including any translation in any medium, takes reasonable steps to clearly label, demarcate or otherwise identify that changes were made to the original Work. For example, a translation could be marked "The original work was translated from English to Spanish," or a modification could indicate "The original work has been modified.";
- **C.** to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio transmission the Work including as incorporated in Collective Works;
- **D.** to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio transmission Derivative Works.
- **E.** For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical composition:
 - 1. Performance Royalties Under Blanket Licenses. Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or, in the event that Licensor is a member of a performance rights society (e.g. ASCAP, BMI, SESAC), via that society, royalties for the public performance or public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work.
 - 2. Mechanical Rights and Statutory Royalties. Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a music rights agency or designated agent (e.g. Harry Fox Agency), royalties for any phonorecord You create from the Work ("cover version") and distribute, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 115 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).
- **F. Webcasting Rights and Statutory Royalties**. For the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a sound recording, Licensor waives the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a performance-rights society (e.g. SoundExchange), royalties for the public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 114 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights in other media and formats. All rights not expressly granted by Licensor are hereby reserved.

- **4. Restrictions.** The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly made subject to and limited by the following restrictions:
- **A.** You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work only under the terms of this License, and You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier for, this License with every copy or phonorecord of the Work You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that restrict the terms of this License or the ability of a recipient of the Work to exercise of the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the License. You may not sublicense the Work. You must keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the disclaimer of warranties. When You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work, You may not impose any technological measures on the Work that restrict the ability of a recipient of the Work from You to exercise of the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the License. This Section 4(a) applies to the Work as incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the Collective Work apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of this License. If You create a Collective Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Collective Work any credit as required by Section 4(c), as requested. If You create a Derivative Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the Derivative Work any credit as required by Section 4(c), as requested.
- **B.** You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform a Derivative Work only under: (i) the terms of this License; (ii) a later version of this License with the same License Elements as this License; (iii) either the Creative Commons (Unported) license or a Creative Commons jurisdiction license (either this or a later license version) that contains the same License Elements as this License (e.g. Attribution-ShareAlike 3.0 (Unported)); (iv) a Creative Commons Compatible License. If you license the Derivative Work under one of the licenses mentioned in (iv), you must comply with the terms of any of the licenses mentioned in (i), (ii) or (iii) (the "Applicable License"), you must comply with the terms of the Applicable License generally and with the

following provisions: (I) You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier for, the Applicable License with every copy or phonorecord of each Derivative Work You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform; (II) You may not offer or impose any terms on the Derivative Works that restrict the terms of the Applicable License or the ability of a recipient of the Work to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the Applicable License; (III) You must keep intact all notices that refer to the Applicable License and to the disclaimer of warranties; and, (IV) when You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work, You may not impose any technological measures on the Derivative Work that restrict the ability of a recipient of the Derivative Work from You to exercise the rights granted to that recipient under the terms of the Applicable License. This Section 4(b) applies to the Derivative Work as incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the Collective Work apart from the Derivative Work itself to be made subject to the terms of the Applicable License.

C. If You distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly digitally perform the Work (as defined in Section 1 above) or any Derivative Works (as defined in Section 1 above) or Collective Works (as defined in Section 1 above), You must, unless a request has been made pursuant to Section 4(a), keep intact all copyright notices for the Work and provide, reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing: (i) the name of the Original Author (or pseudonym, if applicable) if supplied, and/or (ii) if the Original Author and/or Licensor designate another party or parties (e.g. a sponsor institute, publishing entity, journal) for attribution ("Attribution Parties") in Licensor's copyright notice, terms of service or by other reasonable means, the name of such party or parties; the title of the Work if supplied; to the extent reasonably practicable, the Uniform Resource Identifier, if any, that Licensor specifies to be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and, consistent with Section 3(b) in the case of a Derivative Work, a credit identifying the use of the Work in the Derivative Work (e.g., "French translation of the Work by Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original Author"). The credit required by this Section 4(c) may be implemented in any reasonable manner; provided, however, that in the case of a Derivative Work or Collective Work, at a minimum such credit will appear, if a credit for all contributing authors of the Derivative Work or Collective Work appears, then as part of these credits and in a manner at least as prominent as the credits for the other contributing authors. For the avoidance of doubt, You may only use the credit required by this Section for the purpose of attribution in the manner set out above and,

by exercising Your rights under this License, You may not implicitly or explicitly assert or imply any connection with, sponsorship or endorsement by the Original Author, Licensor and/or Attribution Parties, as appropriate, of You or Your use of the Work, without the separate, express prior written permission of the Original Author, Licensor and/or Attribution Parties.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, LICENSOR OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND ONLY TO THE EXTENT OF ANY RIGHTS HELD IN THE LICENSED WORK BY THE LICENSOR. THE LICENSOR MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR OTHERWISE, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, MARKETABILITY, MERCHANTIBILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE OF LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF ERRORS, WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. Limitation on Liability. EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL THEORY FOR ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF LICENSOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

- **A.** This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. Individuals or entities who have received Derivative Works or Collective Works from You under this License, however, will not have their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities remain in full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 will survive any termination of this License.
- **B.** Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted here is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to release the Work under different license terms or to stop distributing the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election will not serve to

withdraw this License (or any other license that has been, or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), and this License will continue in full force and effect unless terminated as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

- **A.** Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform the Work (as defined in Section 1 above) or a Collective Work (as defined in Section 1 above), the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.
- **B.** Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform a Derivative Work, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You under this License.
- **C.** If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further action by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.
- **D.** No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in writing and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.
- **E.** This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the Work not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of the Licensor and You.

effbot License

Copyright © 1995-2010 by Fredrik Lundh

By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Secret Labs AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written prior permission.

SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Fedora Logos Trademark Permission

The fedora-logos package and the anaconda-images packages (the "Packages") contain image files which incorporate the Fedora trademark and the RPM logo (the "Marks"). The Marks are trademarks or registered trademarks of Red Hat, Inc. in the United States and other countries and are used by permission.

Fedora Project grants you the right to use the Packages during the normal operation of other software programs that call upon the Packages. Fedora Project grants you the right and license to copy and redistribute the unaltered Packages but only in conjunction with copying or redistributing additional software packages that call upon the Packages during the normal course of operation and distributions permitted under the Fedora trademark guidelines found at http://fedora.redhat.com/legal/ or under a separate written license agreement from Red Hat.

All such rights are granted to you without fee, provided that:

- 1. The above copyright notice and this license are included with each copy you make, and they remain intact and are not altered, deleted, or modified in any way;
- 2. You do not modify the appearance of any or all of the Logos in any manner; and

3. You do not use any or all of the Logos as, or as part of, a trademark, trade name, or trade identifier; or in any other fashion except as set forth in this license.

NO WARRANTY. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL RED HAT, INC. BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS PACKAGE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Freetype License

The FreeType Project LICENSE

Copyright 1996-2002, 2006 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg

2006-Jan-27

Introduction ======

The FreeType Project is distributed in several archive packages; some of them may contain, in addition to the FreeType font engine, various tools and contributions which rely on, or relate to, the FreeType Project.

This license applies to all files found in such packages, and which do not fall under their own explicit license. The license affects thus the FreeType font engine, the test programs, documentation and makefiles, at the very least.

This license was inspired by the BSD, Artistic, and IJG (Independent JPEG Group) licenses, which all encourage inclusion and use of free software in commercial and freeware products alike. As a consequence, its main points are that:

o We don't promise that this software works. However, we will be interested in any kind of bug reports. (`as is' distribution)

o You can use this software for whatever you want, in parts or full form, without having to pay us. (`royalty-free' usage)

o You may not pretend that you wrote this software. If you use it, or only parts of it, in a program, you must acknowledge somewhere in your documentation that you have used the FreeType code. (`credits')

We specifically permit and encourage the inclusion of this software, with or without modifications, in commercial products. We disclaim all warranties covering The FreeType Project and assume no liability related to The FreeType Project.

Finally, many people asked us for a preferred form for a credit/disclaimer to use in compliance with this license. We thus encourage you to use the following text:

111111

Portions of this software are copyright (C)<year> The FreeType Project (www.freetype.org). All rights reserved.

,,,,,,

Please replace <year> with the value from the FreeType version you actually use.

Legal Terms

Definitions

Throughout this license, the terms `package', `FreeType Project', and `FreeType archive' refer to the set of files originally distributed by the authors (David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg) as the `FreeType Project', be they named as alpha, beta or final release.

`You' refers to the licensee, or person using the project, where `using' is a generic term including compiling the project's source code as well as linking it to form a `program' or `executable'. This program is referred to as `a program using the FreeType engine'.

This license applies to all files distributed in the original FreeType Project, including all source code, binaries and documentation, unless otherwise stated in the file in its original, unmodified form as distributed in the original archive. If you are unsure whether or not a particular file is covered by this license, you must contact us to verify this.

The FreeType Project is copyright (C) 1996-2000 by David Turner, Robert Wilhelm, and Werner Lemberg. All rights reserved except as specified below.

1. No Warranty

THE FREETYPE PROJECT IS PROVIDED `AS IS' WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. IN NO EVENT WILL ANY OF THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DAMAGES CAUSED BY THE USE OR THE INABILITY TO USE, OF THE FREETYPE PROJECT.

2. Redistribution

This license grants a worldwide, royalty-free, perpetual and irrevocable right and license to use, execute, perform, compile, display, copy, create derivative works of, distribute and sublicense the FreeType Project (in both source and object code forms) and derivative works thereof for any purpose; and to authorize others to exercise some or all of the rights granted herein, subject to the following conditions:

o Redistribution of source code must retain this license file (`FTL.TXT') unaltered; any additions, deletions or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation. The copyright notices of the unaltered, original files must be preserved in all copies of source files.

o Redistribution in binary form must provide a disclaimer that states that the software is based in part of the work of the FreeType Team, in the distribution documentation. We also encourage you to put an URL to the FreeType web page in your documentation, though this isn't mandatory.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the FreeType Project, not just the unmodified files. If you use our work, you must acknowledge us. However, no fee need be paid to us.

3. Advertising

Neither the FreeType authors and contributors nor you shall use the name of the other for commercial, advertising, or promotional purposes without specific prior written permission.

We suggest, but do not require, that you use one or more of the following phrases to refer to this software in your documentation or advertising materials: `FreeType Project', `FreeType Engine', `FreeType library', or `FreeType Distribution'.

As you have not signed this license, you are not required to accept it. However, as the FreeType Project is copyrighted material, only this license, or another one contracted with the authors, grants you the right to use, distribute, and modify it. Therefore, by using, distributing, or modifying the FreeType Project, you indicate that you understand and accept all the terms of this license.

4. Contacts

There are two mailing lists related to FreeType:

o freetype@nongnu.org

Discusses general use and applications of FreeType, as well as future and wanted additions to the library and distribution. If you are looking for support, start in this list if you haven't found anything to help you in the documentation.

o freetype-devel@nongnu.org

Discusses bugs, as well as engine internals, design issues, specific licenses, porting, etc.

Our home page can be found at

http://www.freetype.org

gfshare License

This gfshare library is Copyright Daniel Silverstone 2006.

It is provided under the terms of the licence below.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

GNU Free Documentation License

Version 1.3, 3 November 2008

Copyright (c) 2000, 2001, 2002, 2007, 2008 Free Software Foundation, Inc. http://fsf.org/>

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

0. PREAMBLE

The purpose of this License is to make a manual, textbook, or other functional and useful document "free" in the sense of freedom: to assure everyone the effective freedom to copy and redistribute it, with or without modifying it, either commercially or noncommercially. Secondarily, this License preserves for the author and publisher a way to get credit for their work, while not being considered responsible for modifications made by others.

This License is a kind of "copyleft", which means that derivative works of the document must themselves be free in the same sense. It complements the GNU General Public License, which is a copyleft license designed for free software.

We have designed this License in order to use it for manuals for free software, because free software needs free documentation: a free program should come with manuals providing the same freedoms that the software does. But this License is not limited to software manuals; it can be used for any textual work, regardless of subject matter or whether it is published as a printed book. We recommend this License principally for works whose purpose is instruction or reference.

1. APPLICABILITY AND DEFINITIONS

This License applies to any manual or other work, in any medium, that contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it can be distributed under the terms of this License. Such a notice grants a world-wide, royalty-free license, unlimited in duration, to use that work under the conditions stated herein. The "Document", below, refers to any such manual or work. Any member of the public is a licensee, and is addressed as "you". You accept the license if you copy, modify or distribute the work in a way requiring permission under copyright law.

A "Modified Version" of the Document means any work containing the Document or a portion of it, either copied verbatim, or with modifications and/or translated into another language.

A "Secondary Section" is a named appendix or a front-matter section of the Document that deals exclusively with the relationship of the publishers or authors of the Document to the Document's overall subject (or to related matters) and contains nothing that could fall directly within that overall subject. (Thus, if the Document is in part a textbook of mathematics, a Secondary Section may not explain any mathematics.) The relationship

could be a matter of historical connection with the subject or with related matters, or of legal, commercial, philosophical, ethical or political position regarding them.

The "Invariant Sections" are certain Secondary Sections whose titles are designated, as being those of Invariant Sections, in the notice that says that the Document is released under this License. If a section does not fit the above definition of Secondary then it is not allowed to be designated as Invariant. The Document may contain zero Invariant Sections. If the Document does not identify any Invariant Sections then there are none.

The "Cover Texts" are certain short passages of text that are listed, as Front-Cover Texts or Back-Cover Texts, in the notice that says that the Document is released under this License. A Front-Cover Text may be at most 5 words, and a Back-Cover Text may be at most 25 words.

A "Transparent" copy of the Document means a machine-readable copy, represented in a format whose specification is available to the general public, that is suitable for revising the document straightforwardly with generic text editors or (for images composed of pixels) generic paint programs or (for drawings) some widely available drawing editor, and that is suitable for input to text formatters or for automatic translation to a variety of formats suitable for input to text formatters. A copy made in an otherwise Transparent file format whose markup, or absence of markup, has been arranged to thwart or discourage subsequent modification by readers is not Transparent. An image format is not Transparent if used for any substantial amount of text. A copy that is not "Transparent" is called "Opaque".

Examples of suitable formats for Transparent copies include plain ASCII without markup, Texinfo input format, LaTeX input format, SGML or XML using a publicly available DTD, and standard-conforming simple HTML, PostScript or PDF designed for human modification. Examples of transparent image formats include PNG, XCF and JPG. Opaque formats include proprietary formats that can be read and edited only by proprietary word processors, SGML or XML for which the DTD and/or processing tools are not generally available, and the machine-generated HTML, PostScript or PDF produced by some word processors for output purposes only.

The "Title Page" means, for a printed book, the title page itself, plus such following pages as are needed to hold, legibly, the material this License requires to appear in the title page. For works in formats which do not have

any title page as such, "Title Page" means the text near the most prominent appearance of the work's title, preceding the beginning of the body of the text.

The "publisher" means any person or entity that distributes copies of the Document to the public.

A section "Entitled XYZ" means a named subunit of the Document whose title either is precisely XYZ or contains XYZ in parentheses following text that translates XYZ in another language. (Here XYZ stands for a specific section name mentioned below, such as "Acknowledgements", "Dedications", "Endorsements", or "History".) To "Preserve the Title" of such a section when you modify the Document means that it remains a section "Entitled XYZ" according to this definition.

The Document may include Warranty Disclaimers next to the notice which states that this License applies to the Document. These Warranty Disclaimers are considered to be included by reference in this License, but only as regards disclaiming warranties: any other implication that these Warranty Disclaimers may have is void and has no effect on the meaning of this License.

2. VERBATIM COPYING

You may copy and distribute the Document in any medium, either commercially or noncommercially, provided that this License, the copyright notices, and the license notice saying this License applies to the Document are reproduced in all copies, and that you add no other conditions whatsoever to those of this License. You may not use technical measures to obstruct or control the reading or further copying of the copies you make or distribute. However, you may accept compensation in exchange for copies. If you distribute a large enough number of copies you must also follow the conditions in section 3.

You may also lend copies, under the same conditions stated above, and you may publicly display copies.

3. **COPYING IN QUANTITY**

If you publish printed copies (or copies in media that commonly have printed covers) of the Document, numbering more than 100, and the Document's license notice requires Cover Texts, you must enclose the copies in covers that carry, clearly and legibly, all these Cover Texts: Front-Cover Texts on the front cover, and Back-Cover Texts on the back cover.

Both covers must also clearly and legibly identify you as the publisher of these copies. The front cover must present the full title with all words of the title equally prominent and visible. You may add other material on the covers in addition. Copying with changes limited to the covers, as long as they preserve the title of the Document and satisfy these conditions, can be treated as verbatim copying in other respects.

If the required texts for either cover are too voluminous to fit legibly, you should put the first ones listed (as many as fit reasonably) on the actual cover, and continue the rest onto adjacent pages.

If you publish or distribute Opaque copies of the Document numbering more than 100, you must either include a machine-readable Transparent copy along with each Opaque copy, or state in or with each Opaque copy a computer-network location from which the general network-using public has access to download using public-standard network protocols a complete Transparent copy of the Document, free of added material. If you use the latter option, you must take reasonably prudent steps, when you begin distribution of Opaque copies in quantity, to ensure that this Transparent copy will remain thus accessible at the stated location until at least one year after the last time you distribute an Opaque copy (directly or through your agents or retailers) of that edition to the public.

It is requested, but not required, that you contact the authors of the Document well before redistributing any large number of copies, to give them a chance to provide you with an updated version of the Document.

4. MODIFICATIONS

You may copy and distribute a Modified Version of the Document under the conditions of sections 2 and 3 above, provided that you release the Modified Version under precisely this License, with the Modified Version filling the role of the Document, thus licensing distribution and modification of the Modified Version to whoever possesses a copy of it. In addition, you must do these things in the Modified Version:

A. Use in the Title Page (and on the covers, if any) a title distinct from that of the Document, and from those of previous versions (which should, if there were any, be listed in the History section of the Document). You may use the same title as a previous version if the original publisher of that version gives permission.

- B. List on the Title Page, as authors, one or more persons or entities responsible for authorship of the modifications in the Modified Version, together with at least five of the principal authors of the Document (all of its principal authors, if it has fewer than five), unless they release you from this requirement.
- C. State on the Title page the name of the publisher of the Modified Version, as the publisher.
- D. Preserve all the copyright notices of the Document.
- E. Add an appropriate copyright notice for your modifications adjacent to the other copyright notices.
- F. Include, immediately after the copyright notices, a license notice giving the public permission to use the Modified Version under the terms of this License, in the form shown in the Addendum below.
- G. Preserve in that license notice the full lists of Invariant Sections and required Cover Texts given in the Document's license notice.
- H. Include an unaltered copy of this License.
- I. Preserve the section Entitled "History", Preserve its Title, and add to it an item stating at least the title, year, new authors, and publisher of the Modified Version as given on the Title Page. If there is no section Entitled "History" in the Document, create one stating the title, year, authors, and publisher of the Document as given on its Title Page, then add an item describing the Modified Version as stated in the previous sentence.
- J. Preserve the network location, if any, given in the Document for public access to a Transparent copy of the Document, and likewise the network locations given in the Document for previous versions it was based on. These may be placed in the "History" section. You may omit a network location for a work that was published at least four years before the Document itself, or if the original publisher of the version it refers to gives permission.
- K. For any section Entitled "Acknowledgements" or "Dedications", Preserve the Title of the section, and preserve in the section all the substance and tone of each of the contributor acknowledgements and/or dedications given therein.

- L. Preserve all the Invariant Sections of the Document, unaltered in their text and in their titles. Section numbers or the equivalent are not considered part of the section titles.
- M. Delete any section Entitled "Endorsements". Such a section may not be included in the Modified Version.
- N. Do not retitle any existing section to be Entitled "Endorsements" or to conflict in title with any Invariant Section.
- O. Preserve any Warranty Disclaimers.

If the Modified Version includes new front-matter sections or appendices that qualify as Secondary Sections and contain no material copied from the Document, you may at your option designate some or all of these sections as invariant. To do this, add their titles to the list of Invariant Sections in the Modified Version's license notice. These titles must be distinct from any other section titles.

You may add a section Entitled "Endorsements", provided it contains nothing but endorsements of your Modified Version by various parties-for example, statements of peer review or that the text has been approved by an organization as the authoritative definition of a standard.

You may add a passage of up to five words as a Front-Cover Text, and a passage of up to 25 words as a Back-Cover Text, to the end of the list of Cover Texts in the Modified Version. Only one passage of Front-Cover Text and one of Back-Cover Text may be added by (or through arrangements made by) any one entity. If the Document already includes a cover text for the same cover, previously added by you or by arrangement made by the same entity you are acting on behalf of, you may not add another; but you may replace the old one, on explicit permission from the previous publisher that added the old one.

The author(s) and publisher(s) of the Document do not by this License give permission to use their names for publicity for or to assert or imply endorsement of any Modified Version.

5. **COMBINING DOCUMENTS**

You may combine the Document with other documents released under this License, under the terms defined in section 4 above for modified versions, provided that you include in the combination all of the Invariant Sections of

all of the original documents, unmodified, and list them all as Invariant Sections of your combined work in its license notice, and that you preserve all their Warranty Disclaimers.

The combined work need only contain one copy of this License, and multiple identical Invariant Sections may be replaced with a single copy. If there are multiple Invariant Sections with the same name but different contents, make the title of each such section unique by adding at the end of it, in parentheses, the name of the original author or publisher of that section if known, or else a unique number. Make the same adjustment to the section titles in the list of Invariant Sections in the license notice of the combined work.

In the combination, you must combine any sections Entitled "History" in the various original documents, forming one section Entitled "History"; likewise combine any sections Entitled "Acknowledgements", and any sections Entitled "Dedications". You must delete all sections Entitled "Endorsements".

6. COLLECTIONS OF DOCUMENTS

You may make a collection consisting of the Document and other documents released under this License, and replace the individual copies of this License in the various documents with a single copy that is included in the collection, provided that you follow the rules of this License for verbatim copying of each of the documents in all other respects.

You may extract a single document from such a collection, and distribute it individually under this License, provided you insert a copy of this License into the extracted document, and follow this License in all other respects regarding verbatim copying of that document.

7. AGGREGATION WITH INDEPENDENT WORKS

A compilation of the Document or its derivatives with other separate and independent documents or works, in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an "aggregate" if the copyright resulting from the compilation is not used to limit the legal rights of the compilation's users beyond what the individual works permit. When the Document is included in an aggregate, this License does not apply to the other works in the aggregate which are not themselves derivative works of the Document.

If the Cover Text requirement of section 3 is applicable to these copies of the Document, then if the Document is less than one half of the entire aggregate, the Document's Cover Texts may be placed on covers that bracket the Document within the aggregate, or the electronic equivalent of covers if the Document is in electronic form. Otherwise they must appear on printed covers that bracket the whole aggregate.

8. TRANSLATION

Translation is considered a kind of modification, so you may distribute translations of the Document under the terms of section 4. Replacing Invariant Sections with translations requires special permission from their copyright holders, but you may include translations of some or all Invariant Sections in addition to the original versions of these Invariant Sections. You may include a translation of this License, and all the license notices in the Document, and any Warranty Disclaimers, provided that you also include the original English version of this License and the original versions of those notices and disclaimers. In case of a disagreement between the translation and the original version of this License or a notice or disclaimer, the original version will prevail.

If a section in the Document is Entitled "Acknowledgements", "Dedications", or "History", the requirement (section 4) to Preserve its Title (section 1) will typically require changing the actual title.

9. **TERMINATION**

You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Document except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.

However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the copyright holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after the cessation.

Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from that copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after your receipt of the notice.

Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate the licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you under this License. If your rights have been terminated and not permanently reinstated, receipt of a copy of some or all of the same material does not give you any rights to use it.

10. FUTURE REVISIONS OF THIS LICENSE

The Free Software Foundation may publish new, revised versions of the GNU Free Documentation License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns. See http://www.gnu.org/copyleft/.

Each version of the License is given a distinguishing version number. If the Document specifies that a particular numbered version of this License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that specified version or of any later version that has been published (not as a draft) by the Free Software Foundation. If the Document does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published (not as a draft) by the Free Software Foundation. If the Document specifies that a proxy can decide which future versions of this License can be used, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes you to choose that version for the Document.

11. **RELICENSING**

"Massive Multiauthor Collaboration Site" (or "MMC Site") means any World Wide Web server that publishes copyrightable works and also provides prominent facilities for anybody to edit those works. A public wiki that anybody can edit is an example of such a server. A "Massive Multiauthor Collaboration" (or "MMC") contained in the site means any set of copyrightable works thus published on the MMC site.

"CC-BY-SA" means the Creative Commons Attribution-Share Alike 3.0 license published by Creative Commons Corporation, a not-for-profit corporation with a principal place of business in San Francisco, California, as well as future copyleft versions of that license published by that same organization.

"Incorporate" means to publish or republish a Document, in whole or in part, as part of another Document.

An MMC is "eligible for relicensing" if it is licensed under this License, and if all works that were first published under this License somewhere other than this MMC, and subsequently incorporated in whole or in part into the MMC, (1) had no cover texts or invariant sections, and (2) were thus incorporated prior to November 1, 2008.

The operator of an MMC Site may republish an MMC contained in the site under CC-BY-SA on the same site at any time before August 1, 2009, provided the MMC is eligible for relicensing.

ADDENDUM: How to use this License for your documents

To use this License in a document you have written, include a copy of the License in the document and put the following copyright and license notices just after the title page:

Copyright (C) YEAR YOUR NAME.

Permission is granted to copy, distribute and/or modify this document under the terms of the GNU Free Documentation License, Version 1.3 or any later version published by the Free Software Foundation; with no Invariant Sections, no Front-Cover Texts, and no Back-Cover Texts. A copy of the license is included in the section entitled "GNU Free Documentation License".

If you have Invariant Sections, Front-Cover Texts and Back-Cover Texts, replace the "with ... Texts." line with this:

with the Invariant Sections being LIST THEIR TITLES, with the Front-Cover Texts being LIST, and with the Back-Cover Texts being LIST.

If you have Invariant Sections without Cover Texts, or some other combination of the three, merge those two alternatives to suit the situation.

If your document contains nontrivial examples of program code, we recommend releasing these examples in parallel under your choice of free software license, such as the GNU General Public License, to permit their use in free software.

GNU General Public License, Version 1+ (GPL+)

GPLv1+ consists of the GPLv1 license plus the license text shown below.

The GNU General Public License is a Free Software license. Like any Free Software license, it grants to you the four following freedoms:

- **0.** The freedom to run the program for any purpose.
- **1.** The freedom to study how the program works and adapt it to your needs.
- **2.** The freedom to redistribute copies so you can help your neighbor.
- **3.** The freedom to improve the program and release your improvements to the public, so that the whole community benefits.

You may exercise the freedoms specified here provided that you comply with the express conditions of this license. The principal conditions are:

- You must conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy distributed an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty and keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of the GNU General Public License along with the Program. Any translation of the GNU General Public License must be accompanied by the GNU General Public License.
- If you modify your copy or copies of the program or any portion of it, or develop a program based upon it, you may distribute the resulting work provided you do so under the GNU General Public License. Any translation of the GNU General Public License must be accompanied by the GNU General Public License.
- If you copy or distribute the program, you must accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code or with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to furnish the complete corresponding machine-readable source code.

Any of the above conditions can be waived if you get permission from the copyright holder.

GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software — to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

O. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

NOTE: You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

- **2.** You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
 - **a.** You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
 - **b.** You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.
 - c. If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

- **3.** You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:
 - **a.** Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,
 - **b.** Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,
 - **c.** Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not

have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

- **3.** You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Program or works based on it.
- **4.** Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.
- 5. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

- 6. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
- **7.** The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
 - Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.
- **8.** If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2) with the Classpath Exception

GPLv2 with the Classpath Exception consists of the GPLv2 license (see "GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)") plus the license text shown below.

"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL VERSION 2

Certain source files distributed by Oracle are subject to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL Version 2, but only where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the License file that accompanied this code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and conditions of the GNU General Public License Version 2 cover the whole combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this

exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

GNU General Public License, Version 2+ (GPLv2+)

GPLv2+ consists of the GPLv2 license (see <u>"GNU General Public License, Version 2 (GPLv2)"</u>) plus the license text shown below.

The GNU General Public License is a Free Software license. Like any Free Software license, it grants to you the four following freedoms:

- **0.** The freedom to run the program for any purpose.
- 1. The freedom to study how the program works and adapt it to your needs.
- **2.** The freedom to redistribute copies so you can help your neighbor.
- **3.** The freedom to improve the program and release your improvements to the public, so that the whole community benefits.

You may exercise the freedoms specified here provided that you comply with the express conditions of this license. The principal conditions are:

- You must conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy distributed an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty and keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of the GNU General Public License along with the Program. Any translation of the GNU General Public License must be accompanied by the GNU General Public License.
- If you modify your copy or copies of the program or any portion of it, or develop a program based upon it, you may distribute the resulting work provided you do so under the GNU General Public License. Any translation of the GNU General Public License must be accompanied by the GNU General Public License.
- If you copy or distribute the program, you must accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code or with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to furnish the complete corresponding machine-readable source code.

Any of the above conditions can be waived if you get permission from the copyright holder.

GNU General Public License, Version 3 (GPLv3)

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 3, 29 June 2007

Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. http://fsf.org/

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The GNU General Public License is a free, copyleft license for software and other kinds of works.

The licenses for most software and other practical works are designed to take away your freedom to share and change the works. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change all versions of a program--to make sure it remains free software for all its users. We, the Free Software Foundation, use the GNU General Public License for most of our software; it applies also to any other work released this way by its authors. You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for them if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs, and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to prevent others from denying you these rights or asking you to surrender the rights. Therefore, you have certain responsibilities if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it: responsibilities to respect the freedom of others.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must pass on to the recipients the same freedoms that you received. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

Developers that use the GNU GPL protect your rights with two steps: (1) assert copyright on the software, and (2) offer you this License giving you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify it.

For the developers' and authors' protection, the GPL clearly explains that there is no warranty for this free software. For both users' and authors' sake, the GPL requires that modified versions be marked as changed, so that their problems will not be attributed erroneously to authors of previous versions.

Some devices are designed to deny users access to install or run modified versions of the software inside them, although the manufacturer can do so. This is fundamentally incompatible with the aim of protecting users' freedom to change the software. The systematic pattern of such abuse occurs in the area of products for individuals to use, which is precisely where it is most unacceptable. Therefore, we have designed this version of the GPL to prohibit the practice for those products. If such problems arise substantially in other domains, we stand ready to extend this provision to those domains in future versions of the GPL, as needed to protect the freedom of users.

Finally, every program is threatened constantly by software patents. States should not allow patents to restrict development and use of software on general-purpose computers, but in those that do, we wish to avoid the special danger that patents applied to a free program could make it effectively proprietary. To prevent this, the GPL assures that patents cannot be used to render the program non-free.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS

0. Definitions.

"This License" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public License.

"Copyright" also means copyright-like laws that apply to other kinds of works, such as semiconductor masks.

"The Program" refers to any copyrightable work licensed under this License. Each licensee is addressed as "you". "Licensees" and "recipients" may be individuals or organizations.

To "modify" a work means to copy from or adapt all or part of the work in a fashion requiring copyright permission, other than the making of an exact copy. The resulting work is called a "modified version" of the earlier work or a work "based on" the earlier work.

A "covered work" means either the unmodified Program or a work based on the Program.

To "propagate" a work means to do anything with it that, without permission, would make you directly or secondarily liable for infringement under applicable copyright law, except executing it on a computer or modifying a private copy. Propagation includes copying, distribution (with or without modification), making available to the public, and in some countries other activities as well.

To "convey" a work means any kind of propagation that enables other parties to make or receive copies. Mere interaction with a user through a computer network, with no transfer of a copy, is not conveying.

An interactive user interface displays "Appropriate Legal Notices" to the extent that it includes a convenient and prominently visible feature that (1) displays an appropriate copyright notice, and (2) tells the user that there is no warranty for the work (except to the extent that warranties are provided), that licensees may convey the work under this License, and how to view a copy of this License. If the interface presents a list of user commands or options, such as a menu, a prominent item in the list meets this criterion.

1. Source Code.

The "source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. "Object code" means any non-source form of a work.

A "Standard Interface" means an interface that either is an official standard defined by a recognized standards body, or, in the case of interfaces specified for a particular programming language, one that is widely used among developers working in that language.

The "System Libraries" of an executable work include anything, other than the work as a whole, that (a) is included in the normal form of packaging a Major Component, but which is not part of that Major Component, and (b) serves only to enable use of the work with that Major Component, or to implement a Standard Interface for which an implementation is available to

the public in source code form. A "Major Component", in this context, means a major essential component (kernel, window system, and so on) of the specific operating system (if any) on which the executable work runs, or a compiler used to produce the work, or an object code interpreter used to run it.

The "Corresponding Source" for a work in object code form means all the source code needed to generate, install, and (for an executable work) run the object code and to modify the work, including scripts to control those activities. However, it does not include the work's System Libraries, or general-purpose tools or generally available free programs which are used unmodified in performing those activities but which are not part of the work. For example, Corresponding Source includes interface definition files associated with source files for the work, and the source code for shared libraries and dynamically linked subprograms that the work is specifically designed to require, such as by intimate data communication or control flow between those subprograms and other parts of the work.

The Corresponding Source need not include anything that users can regenerate automatically from other parts of the Corresponding Source.

The Corresponding Source for a work in source code form is that same work.

2. Basic Permissions.

All rights granted under this License are granted for the term of copyright on the Program, and are irrevocable provided the stated conditions are met. This License explicitly affirms your unlimited permission to run the unmodified Program. The output from running a covered work is covered by this License only if the output, given its content, constitutes a covered work. This License acknowledges your rights of fair use or other equivalent, as provided by copyright law.

You may make, run and propagate covered works that you do not convey, without conditions so long as your license otherwise remains in force. You may convey covered works to others for the sole purpose of having them make modifications exclusively for you, or provide you with facilities for running those works, provided that you comply with the terms of this License in conveying all material for which you do not control copyright. Those thus making or running the covered works for you must do so exclusively on your behalf, under your direction and control, on terms that prohibit them from making any copies of your copyrighted material outside their relationship with you.

Conveying under any other circumstances is permitted solely under the conditions stated below. Sublicensing is not allowed; section 10 makes it unnecessary.

3. Protecting Users' Legal Rights From Anti-Circumvention Law.

No covered work shall be deemed part of an effective technological measure under any applicable law fulfilling obligations under article 11 of the WIPO copyright treaty adopted on 20 December 1996, or similar laws prohibiting or restricting circumvention of such measures.

When you convey a covered work, you waive any legal power to forbid circumvention of technological measures to the extent such circumvention is effected by exercising rights under this License with respect to the covered work, and you disclaim any intention to limit operation or modification of the work as a means of enforcing, against the work's users, your or third parties' legal rights to forbid circumvention of technological measures.

4. Conveying Verbatim Copies.

You may convey verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice; keep intact all notices stating that this License and any non-permissive terms added in accord with section 7 apply to the code; keep intact all notices of the absence of any warranty; and give all recipients a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge any price or no price for each copy that you convey, and you may offer support or warranty protection for a fee.

5. Conveying Modified Source Versions.

You may convey a work based on the Program, or the modifications to produce it from the Program, in the form of source code under the terms of section 4, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

- a) The work must carry prominent notices stating that you modified it, and giving a relevant date.
- b) The work must carry prominent notices stating that it is released under this License and any conditions added under section 7. This requirement modifies the requirement in section 4 to "keep intact all notices".

- c) You must license the entire work, as a whole, under this License to anyone who comes into possession of a copy. This License will therefore apply, along with any applicable section 7 additional terms, to the whole of the work, and all its parts, regardless of how they are packaged. This License gives no permission to license the work in any other way, but it does not invalidate such permission if you have separately received it.
- d) If the work has interactive user interfaces, each must display Appropriate Legal Notices; however, if the Program has interactive interfaces that do not display Appropriate Legal Notices, your work need not make them do so.

A compilation of a covered work with other separate and independent works, which are not by their nature extensions of the covered work, and which are not combined with it such as to form a larger program, in or on a volume of a storage or distribution medium, is called an "aggregate" if the compilation and its resulting copyright are not used to limit the access or legal rights of the compilation's users beyond what the individual works permit. Inclusion of a covered work in an aggregate does not cause this License to apply to the other parts of the aggregate.

6. Conveying Non-Source Forms.

You may convey a covered work in object code form under the terms of sections 4 and 5, provided that you also convey the machine-readable Corresponding Source under the terms of this License, in one of these ways:

- a) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by the Corresponding Source fixed on a durable physical medium customarily used for software interchange.
- b) Convey the object code in, or embodied in, a physical product (including a physical distribution medium), accompanied by a written offer, valid for at least three years and valid for as long as you offer spare parts or customer support for that product model, to give anyone who possesses the object code either (1) a copy of the Corresponding Source for all the software in the product that is covered by this License, on a durable physical medium customarily used for software interchange, for a price no more than your reasonable cost of physically performing this conveying of source, or (2) access to copy the Corresponding Source from a network server at no charge.

- c) Convey individual copies of the object code with a copy of the written offer to provide the Corresponding Source. This alternative is allowed only occasionally and noncommercially, and only if you received the object code with such an offer, in accord with subsection 6b.
- d) Convey the object code by offering access from a designated place (gratis or for a charge), and offer equivalent access to the Corresponding Source in the same way through the same place at no further charge. You need not require recipients to copy the Corresponding Source along with the object code. If the place to copy the object code is a network server, the Corresponding Source may be on a different server (operated by you or a third party) that supports equivalent copying facilities, provided you maintain clear directions next to the object code saying where to find the Corresponding Source. Regardless of what server hosts the Corresponding Source, you remain obligated to ensure that it is available for as long as needed to satisfy these requirements.
- e) Convey the object code using peer-to-peer transmission, provided you inform other peers where the object code and Corresponding Source of the work are being offered to the general public at no charge under subsection 6d.

A separable portion of the object code, whose source code is excluded from the Corresponding Source as a System Library, need not be included in conveying the object code work.

A "User Product" is either (1) a "consumer product", which means any tangible personal property which is normally used for personal, family, or household purposes, or (2) anything designed or sold for incorporation into a dwelling. In determining whether a product is a consumer product, doubtful cases shall be resolved in favor of coverage. For a particular product received by a particular user, "normally used" refers to a typical or common use of that class of product, regardless of the status of the particular user or of the way in which the particular user actually uses, or expects or is expected to use, the product. A product is a consumer product regardless of whether the product has substantial commercial, industrial or non-consumer uses, unless such uses represent the only significant mode of use of the product.

"Installation Information" for a User Product means any methods, procedures, authorization keys, or other information required to install and execute modified versions of a covered work in that User Product from a modified version of its Corresponding Source. The information must suffice

to ensure that the continued functioning of the modified object code is in no case prevented or interfered with solely because modification has been made.

If you convey an object code work under this section in, or with, or specifically for use in, a User Product, and the conveying occurs as part of a transaction in which the right of possession and use of the User Product is transferred to the recipient in perpetuity or for a fixed term (regardless of how the transaction is characterized), the Corresponding Source conveyed under this section must be accompanied by the Installation Information. But this requirement does not apply if neither you nor any third party retains the ability to install modified object code on the User Product (for example, the work has been installed in ROM).

The requirement to provide Installation Information does not include a requirement to continue to provide support service, warranty, or updates for a work that has been modified or installed by the recipient, or for the User Product in which it has been modified or installed. Access to a network may be denied when the modification itself materially and adversely affects the operation of the network or violates the rules and protocols for communication across the network.

Corresponding Source conveyed, and Installation Information provided, in accord with this section must be in a format that is publicly documented (and with an implementation available to the public in source code form), and must require no special password or key for unpacking, reading or copying.

7. Additional Terms.

"Additional permissions" are terms that supplement the terms of this License by making exceptions from one or more of its conditions. Additional permissions that are applicable to the entire Program shall be treated as though they were included in this License, to the extent that they are valid under applicable law. If additional permissions apply only to part of the Program, that part may be used separately under those permissions, but the entire Program remains governed by this License without regard to the additional permissions.

When you convey a copy of a covered work, you may at your option remove any additional permissions from that copy, or from any part of it. (Additional permissions may be written to require their own removal in certain cases when you modify the work.) You may place additional permissions on material, added by you to a covered work, for which you have or can give appropriate copyright permission.

Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, for material you add to a covered work, you may (if authorized by the copyright holders of that material) supplement the terms of this License with terms:

- a) Disclaiming warranty or limiting liability differently from the terms of sections 15 and 16 of this License; or
- b) Requiring preservation of specified reasonable legal notices or author attributions in that material or in the Appropriate Legal Notices displayed by works containing it; or
- c) Prohibiting misrepresentation of the origin of that material, or requiring that modified versions of such material be marked in reasonable ways as different from the original version; or
- d) Limiting the use for publicity purposes of names of licensors or authors of the material; or
- e) Declining to grant rights under trademark law for use of some trade names, trademarks, or service marks; or
- f) Requiring indemnification of licensors and authors of that material by anyone who conveys the material (or modified versions of it) with contractual assumptions of liability to the recipient, for any liability that these contractual assumptions directly impose on those licensors and authors.

All other non-permissive additional terms are considered "further restrictions" within the meaning of section 10. If the Program as you received it, or any part of it, contains a notice stating that it is governed by this License along with a term that is a further restriction, you may remove that term. If a license document contains a further restriction but permits relicensing or conveying under this License, you may add to a covered work material governed by the terms of that license document, provided that the further restriction does not survive such relicensing or conveying.

If you add terms to a covered work in accord with this section, you must place, in the relevant source files, a statement of the additional terms that apply to those files, or a notice indicating where to find the applicable terms.

Additional terms, permissive or non-permissive, may be stated in the form of a separately written license, or stated as exceptions; the above requirements apply either way.

8. Termination.

You may not propagate or modify a covered work except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to propagate or modify it is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License (including any patent licenses granted under the third paragraph of section 11).

However, if you cease all violation of this License, then your license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until the copyright holder explicitly and finally terminates your license, and (b) permanently, if the copyright holder fails to notify you of the violation by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after the cessation.

Moreover, your license from a particular copyright holder is reinstated permanently if the copyright holder notifies you of the violation by some reasonable means, this is the first time you have received notice of violation of this License (for any work) from that copyright holder, and you cure the violation prior to 30 days after your receipt of the notice.

Termination of your rights under this section does not terminate the licenses of parties who have received copies or rights from you under this License. If your rights have been terminated and not permanently reinstated, you do not qualify to receive new licenses for the same material under section 10.

9. Acceptance Not Required for Having Copies.

You are not required to accept this License in order to receive or run a copy of the Program. Ancillary propagation of a covered work occurring solely as a consequence of using peer-to-peer transmission to receive a copy likewise does not require acceptance. However, nothing other than this License grants you permission to propagate or modify any covered work. These actions infringe copyright if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or propagating a covered work, you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so.

10. Automatic Licensing of Downstream Recipients.

Each time you convey a covered work, the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensors, to run, modify and propagate that work, subject to this License. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.

An "entity transaction" is a transaction transferring control of an organization, or substantially all assets of one, or subdividing an organization, or merging organizations. If propagation of a covered work results from an entity transaction, each party to that transaction who receives a copy of the work also receives whatever licenses to the work the party's predecessor in interest had or could give under the previous paragraph, plus a right to possession of the Corresponding Source of the work from the predecessor in interest, if the predecessor has it or can get it with reasonable efforts.

You may not impose any further restrictions on the exercise of the rights granted or affirmed under this License. For example, you may not impose a license fee, royalty, or other charge for exercise of rights granted under this License, and you may not initiate litigation (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that any patent claim is infringed by making, using, selling, offering for sale, or importing the Program or any portion of it.

11. Patents.

A "contributor" is a copyright holder who authorizes use under this License of the Program or a work on which the Program is based. The work thus licensed is called the contributor's "contributor version".

A contributor's "essential patent claims" are all patent claims owned or controlled by the contributor, whether already acquired or hereafter acquired, that would be infringed by some manner, permitted by this License, of making, using, or selling its contributor version, but do not include claims that would be infringed only as a consequence of further modification of the contributor version. For purposes of this definition, "control" includes the right to grant patent sublicenses in a manner consistent with the requirements of this License.

Each contributor grants you a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license under the contributor's essential patent claims, to make, use, sell, offer for sale, import and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of its contributor version.

In the following three paragraphs, a "patent license" is any express agreement or commitment, however denominated, not to enforce a patent (such as an express permission to practice a patent or covenant not to sue for patent infringement). To "grant" such a patent license to a party means to make such an agreement or commitment not to enforce a patent against the party.

If you convey a covered work, knowingly relying on a patent license, and the Corresponding Source of the work is not available for anyone to copy, free of charge and under the terms of this License, through a publicly available network server or other readily accessible means, then you must either (1) cause the Corresponding Source to be so available, or (2) arrange to deprive yourself of the benefit of the patent license for this particular work, or (3) arrange, in a manner consistent with the requirements of this License, to extend the patent license to downstream recipients. "Knowingly relying" means you have actual knowledge that, but for the patent license, your conveying the covered work in a country, or your recipient's use of the covered work in a country, would infringe one or more identifiable patents in that country that you have reason to believe are valid.

If, pursuant to or in connection with a single transaction or arrangement, you convey, or propagate by procuring conveyance of, a covered work, and grant a patent license to some of the parties receiving the covered work authorizing them to use, propagate, modify or convey a specific copy of the covered work, then the patent license you grant is automatically extended to all recipients of the covered work and works based on it.

A patent license is "discriminatory" if it does not include within the scope of its coverage, prohibits the exercise of, or is conditioned on the non-exercise of one or more of the rights that are specifically granted under this License. You may not convey a covered work if you are a party to an arrangement with a third party that is in the business of distributing software, under which you make payment to the third party based on the extent of your activity of conveying the work, and under which the third party grants, to any of the parties who would receive the covered work from you, a discriminatory patent license (a) in connection with copies of the covered work conveyed by you (or copies made from those copies), or (b) primarily for and in connection with specific products or compilations that contain the covered work, unless you entered into that arrangement, or that patent license was granted, prior to 28 March 2007.

Nothing in this License shall be construed as excluding or limiting any implied license or other defenses to infringement that may otherwise be available to you under applicable patent law.

12. No Surrender of Others' Freedom.

If conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot convey a covered work so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not convey it at all. For example, if you agree to terms that obligate you to collect a royalty for further conveying from those to whom you convey the Program, the only way you could satisfy both those terms and this License would be to refrain entirely from conveying the Program.

13. Use with the GNU Affero General Public License.

Notwithstanding any other provision of this License, you have permission to link or combine any covered work with a work licensed under version 3 of the GNU Affero General Public License into a single combined work, and to convey the resulting work. The terms of this License will continue to apply to the part which is the covered work, but the special requirements of the GNU Affero General Public License, section 13, concerning interaction through a network will apply to the combination as such.

14. Revised Versions of this License.

The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the GNU General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU General Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that numbered version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of the GNU General Public License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

If the Program specifies that a proxy can decide which future versions of the GNU General Public License can be used, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of a version permanently authorizes you to choose that version for the Program.

Later license versions may give you additional or different permissions. However, no additional obligations are imposed on any author or copyright holder as a result of your choosing to follow a later version.

15. Disclaimer of Warranty.

THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

16. Limitation of Liability.

IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MODIFIES AND/OR CONVEYS THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

17. Interpretation of Sections 15 and 16.

If the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provided above cannot be given local legal effect according to their terms, reviewing courts shall apply local law that most closely approximates an absolute waiver of all civil liability in connection with the Program, unless a warranty or assumption of liability accompanies a copy of the Program in return for a fee.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

GNU General Public License, Version 3+ (GPLv3+)

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 3, 29 June 2007

GPLv3+ consists of the GPLv3 license plus the license text shown below.

The GNU General Public License is a Free Software license. Like any Free Software license, it grants to you the four following freedoms:

- **0.** The freedom to run the program for any purpose.
- **1.** The freedom to study how the program works and adapt it to your needs.
- **2.** The freedom to redistribute copies so you can help your neighbor.
- **3.** The freedom to improve the program and release your improvements to the public, so that the whole community benefits.

You may exercise the freedoms specified here provided that you comply with the express conditions of this license. The principal conditions are:

- You must conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy
 distributed an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty
 and keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the
 absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a
 copy of the GNU General Public License along with the Program. Any
 translation of the GNU General Public License must be accompanied by
 the GNU General Public License.
- If you modify your copy or copies of the program or any portion of it, or develop a program based upon it, you may distribute the resulting work provided you do so under the GNU General Public License. Any translation of the GNU General Public License must be accompanied by the GNU General Public License.
- If you copy or distribute the program, you must accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code or with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to furnish the complete corresponding machine-readable source code.

Any of the above conditions can be waived if you get permission from the copyright holder.

GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2+ (LGPLv2+)

LGPLv2+ consists of the LGPLv2.1 license plus the license text shown below.

The GNU Lesser General Public License is a Free Software license. Like any Free Software license, it grants to you the four following freedoms:

- **1.** The freedom to run the program for any purpose.
- 2. The freedom to study how the program works and adapt it to your needs.
- **3.** The freedom to redistribute copies so you can help your neighbor.
- **4.** The freedom to improve the program and release your improvements to the public, so that the whole community benefits.

You may exercise the freedoms specified here provided that you comply with the express conditions of this license. The LGPL is intended for software libraries, rather than executable programs. The principal conditions are:

- You must conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy
 distributed an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty
 and keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the
 absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a
 copy of the GNU Lesser General Public License along with the Program.
 Any translation of the GNU Lesser General Public License must be
 accompanied by the GNU Lesser General Public License.
- If you modify your copy or copies of the library or any portion of it, you
 may distribute the resulting library provided you do so under the GNU
 Lesser General Public License. However, programs that link to the library
 may be licensed under terms of your choice, so long as the library itself
 can be changed. Any translation of the GNU Lesser General Public
 License must be accompanied by the GNU Lesser General Public License.
- If you copy or distribute the program, you must accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code or with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to furnish the complete corresponding machine-readable source code.

Any of the above conditions can be waived if you get permission from the copyright holder.

GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1)

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2.1, February 1999

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also counts as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence the version number 2.1.]

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations below.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. If you link other code with the library, you must provide complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what they have is not the original version, so that the original author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be introduced by others.

Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those libraries into non-free programs.

When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a combined work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with the library.

We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many libraries. However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain special circumstances.

For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system.

Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run that program using a modified version of the Library.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a "work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must be combined with the library in order to run.

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each licensee is addressed as "you".

A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs (which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a portion of it, either

verbatim or with modifications and/or translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".)

"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the library.

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

- 1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the Library.
 - You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.
- 2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
 - **a.** The modified work must itself be a software library.
 - **b.** You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
 - **c.** You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.
 - **d.** If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is invoked, then

you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the event an application does not supply such function or table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful.

(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in these notices.

Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the Library into a program that is not a library.

3. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

5. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for debugging such modifications.

You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one of these things:

- a. Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)
- **b.** Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy of the library already present on the user's computer system, rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the user installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.
- **c.** Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this distribution.

- **d.** If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above specified materials from the same place.
- **e.** Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that you distribute.

- 7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:
 - **a.** Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.
 - **b.** Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
- **8.** You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

- **6.** You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Library or works based on it.
- 7. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with this License.
- 8. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

- 9. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Library under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
- **10.** The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
 - Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.
- 11. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

12. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

13. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1+ (LGPLv2.1+)

LGPLv2.1+ consists of the LGPLv2.1 license plus the license text shown below.

The GNU Lesser General Public License is a Free Software license. Like any Free Software license, it grants to you the four following freedoms:

- **1.** The freedom to run the program for any purpose.
- **2.** The freedom to study how the program works and adapt it to your needs.
- **3.** The freedom to redistribute copies so you can help your neighbor.
- **4.** The freedom to improve the program and release your improvements to the public, so that the whole community benefits.

You may exercise the freedoms specified here provided that you comply with the express conditions of this license. The LGPL is intended for software libraries, rather than executable programs. The principal conditions are:

 You must conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy distributed an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty and keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public License along with the Program. Any translation of the GNU Lesser General Public License must be accompanied by the GNU Lesser General Public License.

- If you modify your copy or copies of the library or any portion of it, you
 may distribute the resulting library provided you do so under the GNU
 Lesser General Public License. However, programs that link to the library
 may be licensed under terms of your choice, so long as the library itself
 can be changed. Any translation of the GNU Lesser General Public
 License must be accompanied by the GNU Lesser General Public License.
- If you copy or distribute the program, you must accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code or with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to furnish the complete corresponding machine-readable source code.

Any of the above conditions can be waived if you get permission from the copyright holder.

GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3 (LGPLv3)

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 3, 29 June 2007

Copyright © 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. http://fsf.org/>

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

O. Additional Definitions.

As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the GNU General Public License.

"The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License, other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library. Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode of using an interface provided by the Library.

A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an Application with the Library. The particular version of the Library with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked Version".

The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

2. Conveying Modified Versions.

If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified version:

- a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the function or data, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or
- b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of this License applicable to that copy.

3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from a header file that is part of the Library. You may convey such object code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates (ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

- a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by this License.
- b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this license document.

4. Combined Works.

You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that, taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of the following:

- a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by this License.
- b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this license document.
- c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

d) Do one of the following:

- 0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of this License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying Corresponding Source.
- 1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked Version.
- e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise be required to provide such information under section 6 of the GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is necessary to install and execute a modified version of the Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying Corresponding Source.)

5. Combined Libraries.

You may place library facilities that are a work based on the Library side by side in a single library together with other library facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your choice, if you do both of the following:

- a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities, conveyed under the terms of this License.
- b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version" applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that published version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the Library.

GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 3+ (LGPLv3+)

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 3, 29 June 2007

LGPLv3+ consists of the LGPLv3 license plus the license text shown below.

The GNU Lesser General Public License is a Free Software license. Like any Free Software license, it grants to you the four following freedoms:

- **1.** The freedom to run the program for any purpose.
- **2.** The freedom to study how the program works and adapt it to your needs.
- **3.** The freedom to redistribute copies so you can help your neighbor.
- **4.** The freedom to improve the program and release your improvements to the public, so that the whole community benefits.

You may exercise the freedoms specified here provided that you comply with the express conditions of this license. The LGPL is intended for software libraries, rather than executable programs. The principal conditions are:

- You must conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy
 distributed an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty
 and keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the
 absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a
 copy of the GNU Lesser General Public License along with the Program.
 Any translation of the GNU Lesser General Public License must be
 accompanied by the GNU Lesser General Public License.
- If you modify your copy or copies of the library or any portion of it, you
 may distribute the resulting library provided you do so under the GNU
 Lesser General Public License. However, programs that link to the library
 may be licensed under terms of your choice, so long as the library itself
 can be changed. Any translation of the GNU Lesser General Public
 License must be accompanied by the GNU Lesser General Public License.
- If you copy or distribute the program, you must accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code or with a written

offer, valid for at least three years, to furnish the complete corresponding machine-readable source code.

Any of the above conditions can be waived if you get permission from the copyright holder.

GNU Library General Public License, Version 2 (LGPLv2)

GNU LIBRARY GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301, USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the library GPL. It is numbered 2 because it goes with version 2 of the ordinary GPL.]

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

This license, the Library General Public License, applies to some specially designated Free Software Foundation software, and to any other libraries whose authors decide to use it. You can use it for your libraries, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. If you link a program with the library, you must provide complete object files to the recipients so that they can relink them with the library, after making changes to the library and recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

Our method of protecting your rights has two steps: (1) copyright the library, and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

Also, for each distributor's protection, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free library. If the library is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original version, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that companies distributing free software will individually obtain patent licenses, thus in effect transforming the program into proprietary software. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the ordinary GNU General Public License, which was designed for utility programs. This license, the GNU Library General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries. This license is quite different from the ordinary one; be sure to read it in full, and don't assume that anything in it is the same as in the ordinary license.

The reason we have a separate public license for some libraries is that they blur the distinction we usually make between modifying or adding to a program and simply using it. Linking a program with a library, without changing the library, is in some sense simply using the library, and is analogous to running a utility program or application program. However, in a textual and legal sense, the linked executable is a combined work, a derivative of the original library, and the ordinary General Public License treats it as such.

Because of this blurred distinction, using the ordinary General Public License for libraries did not effectively promote software sharing, because most developers did not use the libraries. We concluded that weaker conditions might promote sharing better.

However, unrestricted linking of non-free programs would deprive the users of those programs of all benefit from the free status of the libraries themselves. This Library General Public License is intended to permit developers of non-free programs to use free libraries, while preserving your freedom as a user of such programs to change the free libraries that are incorporated in them. (We have not seen how to achieve this as regards changes in header files, but we have achieved it as regards changes in the actual functions of the Library.) The hope is that this will lead to faster development of free libraries.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a "work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The former contains code derived from the library, while the latter only works together with the library.

Note that it is possible for a library to be covered by the ordinary General Public License rather than by this special one.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License Agreement applies to any software library which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of this Library General Public License (also called "this License"). Each licensee is addressed as "you".

A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs (which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".)

"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the library.

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and what the program that uses the Library does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the Library.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

- **2.** You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
 - **a)** The modified work must itself be a software library.
 - **b)** You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
 - **c)** You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.
 - **d)** If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the event an application does not supply such function or table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful.

(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied function or table used by this function must be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in these notices.

Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the Library into a program that is not a library.

4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange.

If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library will still fall under Section 6.)

Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also compile or link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for debugging such modifications.

You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one of these things:

- **a)** Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)
- **b)** Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this distribution.
- **c)** If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above specified materials from the same place.
- **d)** Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot use both them and the Library together in an executable that you distribute.

- **7.** You may place library facilities that are a work based on the Library sideby-side in a single library together with other library facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise permitted, and provided that you do these two things:
 - **a)** Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.
 - **b)** Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
- **8.** You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.
- **9.** You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the Library or works based on it.
- **10.** Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.
- **11.** If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other

pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

- **12.** If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Library under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
- **13.** The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the Library General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

- **15.** BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
- 16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

IEEE and Open Group Documentation License

Portions of this text are reprinted and reproduced in electronic form in the linux-manpages package, from IEEE Std 1003.1 (TM), 2003 Edition, Standard for Information Technology -- Portable Operating System Interface (POSIX (R)), The Open Group Base Specifications Issue 6 Copyright (C) 2001-2003 by the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc and The Open Group. In the event of any discrepancy

between these versions and the original IEEE and The Open Group Standard, the original IEEE and The Open Group Standard is the referee document. The original Standard can be obtained online at http://www.opengroup.org/unix/online.html .

This notice shall appear on any product containing this material.

Redistribution of this material is permitted so long as this notice and the corresponding notices within each POSIX manual page are retained on any distribution, and the nroff source is included. Modifications to the text are permitted so long as any conflicts with the standard are clearly marked as such in the text.

IJG License

LEGAL ISSUES ========

In plain English:

- 1. We don't promise that this software works. (But if you find any bugs, please let us know!)
- 2. You can use this software for whatever you want. You don't have to pay us.
- 3. You may not pretend that you wrote this software. If you use it in a program, you must acknowledge somewhere in your documentation that you've used the IJG code.

In legalese:

The authors make NO WARRANTY or representation, either express or implied, with respect to this software, its quality, accuracy, merchantability, or fitness for a particular purpose. This software is provided "AS IS", and you, its user, assume the entire risk as to its quality and accuracy.

This software is copyright (C) 1991-1998, Thomas G. Lane. All Rights Reserved except as specified below.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software (or portions thereof) for any purpose, without fee, subject to these conditions:

(1) If any part of the source code for this software is distributed, then this README file must be included, with this copyright and no-warranty notice

unaltered; and any additions, deletions, or changes to the original files must be clearly indicated in accompanying documentation.

- (2) If only executable code is distributed, then the accompanying documentation must state that "this software is based in part on the work of the Independent JPEG Group".
- (3) Permission for use of this software is granted only if the user accepts full responsibility for any undesirable consequences; the authors accept NO LIABILITY for damages of any kind.

These conditions apply to any software derived from or based on the IJG code, not just to the unmodified library. If you use our work, you ought to acknowledge us.

Permission is NOT granted for the use of any IJG author's name or company name in advertising or publicity relating to this software or products derived from it. This software may be referred to only as "the Independent JPEG Group's software".

We specifically permit and encourage the use of this software as the basis of commercial products, provided that all warranty or liability claims are assumed by the product vendor.

ansi2knr.c is included in this distribution by permission of L. Peter Deutsch, sole proprietor of its copyright holder, Aladdin Enterprises of Menlo Park, CA. ansi2knr.c is NOT covered by the above copyright and conditions, but instead by the usual distribution terms of the Free Software Foundation; principally, that you must include source code if you redistribute it. (See the file ansi2knr.c for full details.) However, since ansi2knr.c is not needed as part of any program generated from the IJG code, this does not limit you more than the foregoing paragraphs do.

The Unix configuration script "configure" was produced with GNU Autoconf. It is copyright by the Free Software Foundation but is freely distributable. The same holds for its supporting scripts (config.guess, config.sub, ltconfig, ltmain.sh). Another support script, install-sh, is copyright by M.I.T. but is also freely distributable.

It appears that the arithmetic coding option of the JPEG spec is covered by patents owned by IBM, AT&T, and Mitsubishi. Hence arithmetic coding cannot legally be used without obtaining one or more licenses. For this reason, support for arithmetic coding has been removed from the free JPEG software. (Since arithmetic coding provides only a marginal gain over the

unpatented Huffman mode, it is unlikely that very many implementations will support it.) So far as we are aware, there are no patent restrictions on the remaining code.

The IJG distribution formerly included code to read and write GIF files. To avoid entanglement with the Unisys LZW patent, GIF reading support has been removed altogether, and the GIF writer has been simplified to produce "uncompressed GIFs". This technique does not use the LZW algorithm; the resulting GIF files are larger than usual, but are readable by all standard GIF decoders.

We are required to state that "The Graphics Interchange Format(c) is the Copyright property of CompuServe Incorporated. GIF(sm) is a Service Mark property of CompuServe Incorporated."

ISC License

Copyright © 2004-2009 by Internet Systems Consortium, Inc. ("ISC")

Copyright © 1995-2003 by Internet Software Consortium

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ISC DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL ISC BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

JasPer License Version 2.0

Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Michael David Adams Copyright (c) 1999-2000 Image Power, Inc. Copyright (c) 1999-2000 The University of British Columbia

All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person (the "User") obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

- 1. The above copyright notices and this permission notice (which includes the disclaimer below) shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
- 2. The name of a copyright holder shall not be used to endorse or promote products derived from the Software without specific prior written permission.

THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF THE SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER. THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE. NO ASSURANCES ARE PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS THAT THE SOFTWARE DOES NOT INFRINGE THE PATENT OR OTHER INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY RIGHTS OF ANY OTHER ENTITY. EACH COPYRIGHT HOLDER DISCLAIMS ANY LIABILITY TO THE USER FOR CLAIMS BROUGHT BY ANY OTHER ENTITY BASED ON INFRINGEMENT OF INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY RIGHTS OR OTHERWISE. AS A CONDITION TO EXERCISING THE RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EACH USER HEREBY ASSUMES SOLE RESPONSIBILITY TO SECURE ANY OTHER INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY RIGHTS NEEDED, IF ANY. THE SOFTWARE IS NOT FAULT-TOLERANT AND IS NOT INTENDED FOR USE IN MISSION-CRITICAL SYSTEMS, SUCH AS THOSE USED IN THE OPERATION OF NUCLEAR FACILITIES, AIRCRAFT NAVIGATION OR COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS, AIR TRAFFIC CONTROL SYSTEMS, DIRECT LIFE SUPPORT MACHINES, OR WEAPONS SYSTEMS, IN WHICH THE FAILURE OF THE SOFTWARE OR SYSTEM COULD LEAD DIRECTLY TO DEATH, PERSONAL INJURY, OR SEVERE PHYSICAL OR ENVIRONMENTAL

DAMAGE ("HIGH RISK ACTIVITIES"). THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIM ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTY OF FITNESS FOR HIGH RISK ACTIVITIES.

JDOM License

Copyright (C) 2000-2004 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions, and the disclaimer that follows these conditions in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

The name "JDOM" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written permission, please contact <request_AT_jdom_DOT_org>.

Products derived from this software may not be called "JDOM", nor may "JDOM" appear in their name, without prior written permission from the JDOM Project Management <request AT jdom DOT org>.

In addition, we request (but do not require) that you include in the enduser documentation provided with the redistribution and/or in the software itself an acknowledgement equivalent to the following:

"This product includes software developed by the

JDOM Project (http://www.jdom.org/)."

Alternatively, the acknowledgment may be graphical using the logos available at http://www.jdom.org/images/logos.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE JDOM AUTHORS OR THE PROJECT CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,

INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many individuals on behalf of the JDOM Project and was originally created by Jason Hunter <jhunter_AT_jdom_DOT_org> and Brett McLaughlin
brett_AT_jdom_DOT_org>. For more information about the JDOM Project, please see <http://www.jdom.org/>.

Lucida License

Fedora Project: Licensing: Lucida

The permission to modify is implicit here.

This is the LEGAL NOTICE pertaining to the Lucida fonts from Bigelow & Holmes:

NOTICE TO USER: The source code, including the glyphs or icons forming a par of the OPEN LOOK TM Graphic User Interface, on this tape and in these files is copyrighted under U.S. and international laws. Sun Microsystems, Inc. of Mountain View, California owns the copyright and has design patents pending on many of the icons. AT&T is the owner of the OPEN LOOK trademark associated with the materials on this tape. Users and possessors of this source code are hereby granted a nonexclusive, royalty-free copyright and design patent license to use this code in individual and commercial software. A royalty-free, nonexclusive trademark license to refer to the code and output as "OPEN LOOK" compatible is available from AT&T if, and only if, the appearance of the icons or glyphs is not changed in any manner except as absolutely necessary to accommodate the standard resolution of the screen or other output device, the code and output is not changed except as authorized herein, and the code and output is validated by AT&T. Bigelow & Holmes is the owner of the Lucida (R) trademark for the fonts and bit-mapped images associated with the materials on this tape. Users are granted a royalty-free, nonexclusive license to use the trademark only to identify the fonts and bit-mapped images if, and only if, the fonts and bit-mapped images are not modified in any way by the user.

Any use of this source code must include, in the user documentation and internal comments to the code, notices to the end user as follows:

- (c) Copyright 1989 Sun Microsystems, Inc. Sun design patents pending in the U.S. and foreign countries. OPEN LOOK is a trademark of AT&T. Used by written permission of the owners.
- (c) Copyright Bigelow & Holmes 1986, 1985. Lucida is a registered trademark of Bigelow & Holmes. Permission to use the Lucida trademark is hereby granted only in association with the images and fonts described in this file.

SUN MICROSYSTEMS, INC., AT&T, AND BIGELOW & HOLMES MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS ABOUT THE SUITABILITY OF THIS SOURCE CODE FOR ANY PURPOSE. IT IS PROVIDED "AS IS" WITHOUT EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTY OF ANY KIND. SUN MICROSYSTEMS, INC., AT&T AND BIGELOW & HOLMES, SEVERALLY AND INDIVIDUALLY, DISCLAIM ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOURCE CODE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. IN NO EVENT SHALL SUN MICROSYSTEMS, INC., AT&T OR BIGELOW & HOLMES BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOURCE CODE.

MIT License

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Mozilla Public License (MPL), version 1.0 (MPL-1.0)

(**NOTE**: This license has been superseded by the Mozilla Public License, Version 2.0)

Mozilla Public License Version 1.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"

means

that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

means any of the following:

any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or

any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger Work; and

under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a Contributor:

for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or

for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor Version); or

under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. **Termination**

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

- 5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counterclaims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.
- 5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to create a new license for such software, you may create and use a modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

Mozilla Public License, Version 1.1

Mozilla Public License Version 1.1

- 1. Definitions.
- 1.0.1. "Commercial Use"

means distribution or otherwise making the Covered Code available to a third party.

1.1. "Contributor"

means each entity that creates or contributes to the creation of Modifications.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

means the combination of the Original Code, prior Modifications used by a Contributor, and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

1.3. "Covered Code"

means the Original Code or Modifications or the combination of the Original Code and Modifications, in each case including portions thereof.

1.4. "Electronic Distribution Mechanism"

means a mechanism generally accepted in the software development community for the electronic transfer of data.

1.5. "Executable"

means Covered Code in any form other than Source Code.

1.6. "Initial Developer"

means the individual or entity identified as the Initial Developer in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit A.

1.7. "Larger Work"

means a work which combines Covered Code or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.

1.8. "License"

means this document.

1.8.1. "Licensable"

means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

1.9. "Modifications"

means any addition to or deletion from the substance or structure of either the Original Code or any previous Modifications. When Covered Code is released as a series of files, a Modification is:

Any addition to or deletion from the contents of a file containing Original Code or previous Modifications.

Any new file that contains any part of the Original Code or previous Modifications.

1.10. "Original Code"

means Source Code of computer software code which is described in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit A as Original Code, and which, at the time of its release under this License is not already Covered Code governed by this License.

1.10.1. "Patent Claims"

means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

1.11. "Source Code"

means the preferred form of the Covered Code for making modifications to it, including all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, scripts used to control compilation and installation of an Executable, or source code differential comparisons against either the Original Code or another well known, available Covered Code of the Contributor's choice. The Source Code can be in a compressed or archival form, provided the appropriate decompression or de-archiving software is widely available for no charge.

1.12. "You" (or "Your")

means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License or a future version of this License issued under Section 6.1. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. Source Code License.

2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.

The Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license, subject to third party intellectual property claims:

under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
Licensable by Initial Developer to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform,
sublicense and distribute the Original Code (or portions thereof) with or
without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

under Patents Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Code, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Code (or portions thereof).

the licenses granted in this Section 2.1 (a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes Original Code under the terms of this License.

Notwithstanding Section 2.1 (b) above, no patent license is granted: 1) for code that You delete from the Original Code; 2) separate from the Original Code; or 3) for infringements caused by: i) the modification of the Original Code or ii) the combination of the Original Code with other software or devices.

2.2. Contributor Grant.

Subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license

under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
Licensable by Contributor, to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform,
sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such Contributor (or
portions thereof) either on an unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as
Covered Code and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: 1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof); and 2) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such combination).

the licenses granted in Sections 2.2 (a) and 2.2 (b) are effective on the date Contributor first makes Commercial Use of the Covered Code.

Notwithstanding Section 2.2 (b) above, no patent license is granted: 1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor Version; 2) separate from the Contributor Version; 3) for infringements caused by: i) third party modifications of Contributor Version or ii) the combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or 4) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Code in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor.

- 3. Distribution Obligations.
- 3.1. Application of License.

The Modifications which You create or to which You contribute are governed by the terms of this License, including without limitation Section 2.2. The Source Code version of Covered Code may be distributed only under the terms of this License or a future version of this License released under Section 6.1, and You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code You distribute. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Source Code version that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients' rights hereunder. However, You may include an additional document offering the additional rights described in Section 3.5.

3.2. Availability of Source Code.

Any Modification which You create or to which You contribute must be made available in Source Code form under the terms of this License either on the same media as an Executable version or via an accepted Electronic Distribution Mechanism to anyone to whom you made an Executable version available; and if made available via Electronic Distribution Mechanism, must remain available for at least twelve (12) months after the date it initially became available, or at least six (6) months after a subsequent version of that particular Modification has been made available to such recipients. You are responsible for ensuring that the Source Code version remains available even if the Electronic Distribution Mechanism is maintained by a third party.

3.3. Description of Modifications.

You must cause all Covered Code to which You contribute to contain a file documenting the changes You made to create that Covered Code and the date of any change. You must include a prominent statement that the Modification is derived, directly or indirectly, from Original Code provided by the Initial Developer and including the name of the Initial Developer in (a) the Source Code, and (b) in any notice in an Executable version or related documentation in which You describe the origin or ownership of the Covered Code.

3.4. Intellectual Property Matters

(a) Third Party Claims

If Contributor has knowledge that a license under a third party's intellectual property rights is required to exercise the rights granted by such Contributor under Sections 2.1 or 2.2, Contributor must include a text file with the Source Code distribution titled "LEGAL" which describes the claim and the party making the claim in sufficient detail that a recipient will know

whom to contact. If Contributor obtains such knowledge after the Modification is made available as described in Section 3.2, Contributor shall promptly modify the LEGAL file in all copies Contributor makes available thereafter and shall take other steps (such as notifying appropriate mailing lists or newsgroups) reasonably calculated to inform those who received the Covered Code that new knowledge has been obtained.

(b) Contributor APIs

If Contributor's Modifications include an application programming interface and Contributor has knowledge of patent licenses which are reasonably necessary to implement that API, Contributor must also include this information in the legal file.

(c) Representations.

Contributor represents that, except as disclosed pursuant to Section 3.4 (a) above, Contributor believes that Contributor's Modifications are Contributor's original creation(s) and/or Contributor has sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.

3.5. Required Notices.

You must duplicate the notice in Exhibit A in each file of the Source Code. If it is not possible to put such notice in a particular Source Code file due to its structure, then You must include such notice in a location (such as a relevant directory) where a user would be likely to look for such a notice. If You created one or more Modification(s) You may add your name as a Contributor to the notice described in Exhibit A. You must also duplicate this License in any documentation for the Source Code where You describe recipients' rights or ownership rights relating to Covered Code. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Code. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear than any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

3.6. Distribution of Executable Versions.

You may distribute Covered Code in Executable form only if the requirements of Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, 3.4 and 3.5 have been met for that Covered Code, and if You include a notice stating that the Source Code version of the Covered Code is available under the terms of this License, including a description of how and where You have fulfilled the obligations of Section 3.2. The notice must be conspicuously included in any notice in an Executable version, related documentation or collateral in which You describe recipients' rights relating to the Covered Code. You may distribute the Executable version of Covered Code or ownership rights under a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the Executable version does not attempt to limit or alter the recipient's rights in the Source Code version from the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Executable version under a different license You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You offer.

3.7. Larger Works.

You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Code with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Code.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation.

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Covered Code due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be included in the legal file described in Section 3.4 and must be included with all distributions of the Source Code. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Application of this License.

This License applies to code to which the Initial Developer has attached the notice in Exhibit A and to related Covered Code.

6. Versions of the License.

6.1. New Versions

Netscape Communications Corporation ("Netscape") may publish revised and/or new versions of the License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

6.2. Effect of New Versions

Once Covered Code has been published under a particular version of the License, You may always continue to use it under the terms of that version. You may also choose to use such Covered Code under the terms of any subsequent version of the License published by Netscape. No one other than Netscape has the right to modify the terms applicable to Covered Code created under this License.

6.3. Derivative Works

If You create or use a modified version of this License (which you may only do in order to apply it to code which is not already Covered Code governed by this License), You must (a) rename Your license so that the phrases "Mozilla", "MOZILLAPL", "MOZPL", "Netscape", "MPL", "NPL" or any confusingly similar phrase do not appear in your license (except to note that your license differs from this License) and (b) otherwise make it clear that Your version of the license contains terms which differ from the Mozilla Public License and Netscape Public License. (Filling in the name of the Initial Developer, Original Code or Contributor in the notice described in Exhibit A shall not of themselves be deemed to be modifications of this License.)

7. Disclaimer of warranty

Covered code is provided under this license on an "as is" basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed or implied, including, without limitation, warranties that the covered code is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the covered code is with you. Should any covered code prove defective in any respect, you (not the initial developer or any other contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this license. No use of any covered code is authorized hereunder except under this disclaimer.

8. Termination

- 8.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. All sublicenses to the Covered Code which are properly granted shall survive any termination of this License. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.
- 8.2. If You initiate litigation by asserting a patent infringement claim (excluding declatory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You file such action is referred to as "Participant") alleging that:

such Participant's Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted by such Participant to You under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively, unless if within 60 days after receipt of notice You either: (i) agree in writing to pay Participant a mutually agreeable reasonable royalty for Your past and future use of Modifications made by such Participant, or (ii) withdraw Your litigation claim with respect to the Contributor Version against such Participant. If within 60 days of notice, a reasonable royalty and payment arrangement are not mutually agreed upon in writing by the parties or the litigation claim is not withdrawn, the rights granted by Participant to You under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 automatically terminate at the expiration of the 60 day notice period specified above.

any software, hardware, or device, other than such Participant's Contributor Version, directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then any rights granted to You by such Participant under Sections 2.1(b) and 2.2(b) are revoked effective as of the date You first made, used, sold, distributed, or had made, Modifications made by that Participant.

- 8.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant alleging that such Participant's Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be taken into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or license.
- 8.4. In the event of termination under Sections 8.1 or 8.2 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination shall survive termination.

9. Limitation of liability

Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall you, the initial developer, any other contributor, or any distributor of covered code, or any supplier of any of such parties, be liable to any person for any indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character including, without limitation, damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply to you.

10. U.S. government end users

The Covered Code is a "commercial item," as that term is defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer software" and "commercial computer software documentation," as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Code with only those rights set forth herein.

11. Miscellaneous

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by California law provisions (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. With respect to disputes in which at least one party is a citizen of, or an entity chartered or registered to do business in the United States of America, any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California, with the losing party responsible for costs, including without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License.

12. Responsibility for claims

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

13. Multiple-licensed code

Initial Developer may designate portions of the Covered Code as "Multiple-Licensed". "Multiple-Licensed" means that the Initial Developer permits you to utilize portions of the Covered Code under Your choice of the MPL or the alternative licenses, if any, specified by the Initial Developer in the file described in Exhibit A.

Mozilla Public License, Version 2.0

Mozilla Public License

Version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"

means

- a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or
- b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.
- 1.6. "Executable Form"

means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

means any of the following:

- a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or
- b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.
- 1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger Work; and

b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a Contributor:

a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or

b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor Version); or

c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. **Termination**

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

- 5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counterclaims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.
- 5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version of the License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to create a new license for such software, you may create and use a modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

ntp License

Copyright (c) David L. Mills 1992-2009

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation for any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all copies and that both the copyright notice and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name University of Delaware not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written prior permission. The University of Delaware makes no representations about the suitability this software for any purpose. It is provided "as is" without express or implied warranty.

Open Publication License

Open Publication License

v1.0, 8 June 1999

I. REQUIREMENTS ON BOTH UNMODIFIED AND MODIFIED VERSIONS

The Open Publication works may be reproduced and distributed in whole or in part, in any medium physical or electronic, provided that the terms of this license are adhered to, and that this license or an incorporation of it by reference (with any options elected by the author(s) and/or publisher) is displayed in the reproduction.

Proper form for an incorporation by reference is as follows:

Copyright (c) <year> by <author's name or designee>. This material may be distributed only subject to the terms and conditions set forth in the Open Publication License, vX.Y or later (the latest version is presently available at http://www.opencontent.org/openpub/).

The reference must be immediately followed with any options elected by the author(s) and/or publisher of the document (see section VI).

Commercial redistribution of Open Publication-licensed material is permitted.

Any publication in standard (paper) book form shall require the citation of the original publisher and author. The publisher and author's names shall appear on all outer surfaces of the book. On all outer surfaces of the book the original publisher's name shall be as large as the title of the work and cited as possessive with respect to the title.

II. COPYRIGHT

The copyright to each Open Publication is owned by its author(s) or designee.

III. SCOPE OF LICENSE

The following license terms apply to all Open Publication works, unless otherwise explicitly stated in the document.

Mere aggregation of Open Publication works or a portion of an Open Publication work with other works or programs on the same media shall not cause this license to apply to those other works. The aggregate work shall contain a notice specifying the inclusion of the Open Publication material and appropriate copyright notice.

SEVERABILITY. If any part of this license is found to be unenforceable in any jurisdiction, the remaining portions of the license remain in force.

NO WARRANTY. Open Publication works are licensed and provided "as is" without warranty of any kind, express or implied, including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose or a warranty of non-infringement.

IV. REQUIREMENTS ON MODIFIED WORKS

All modified versions of documents covered by this license, including translations, anthologies, compilations and partial documents, must meet the following requirements:

The modified version must be labeled as such.

The person making the modifications must be identified and the modifications dated.

Acknowledgement of the original author and publisher if applicable must be retained according to normal academic citation practices.

The location of the original unmodified document must be identified.

The original author's (or authors') name(s) may not be used to assert or imply endorsement of the resulting document without the original author's (or authors') permission.

V. GOOD-PRACTICE RECOMMENDATIONS

In addition to the requirements of this license, it is requested from and strongly recommended of redistributors that:

If you are distributing Open Publication works on hardcopy or CD-ROM, you provide email notification to the authors of your intent to redistribute at least thirty days before your manuscript or media freeze, to give the authors time to provide updated documents. This notification should describe modifications, if any, made to the document.

All substantive modifications (including deletions) be either clearly marked up in the document or else described in an attachment to the document.

Finally, while it is not mandatory under this license, it is considered good form to offer a free copy of any hardcopy and CD-ROM expression of an Open Publication-licensed work to its author(s).

VI. LICENSE OPTIONS

The author(s) and/or publisher of an Open Publication-licensed document may elect certain options by appending language to the reference to or copy of the license. These options are considered part of the license instance and must be included with the license (or its incorporation by reference) in derived works.

A. To prohibit distribution of substantively modified versions without the explicit permission of the author(s). "Substantive modification" is defined as a change to the semantic content of the document, and excludes mere changes in format or typographical corrections.

To accomplish this, add the phrase `Distribution of substantively modified versions of this document is prohibited without the explicit permission of the copyright holder.' to the license reference or copy.

B. To prohibit any publication of this work or derivative works in whole or in part in standard (paper) book form for commercial purposes unless prior permission is obtained from the copyright holder.

To accomplish this, add the phrase 'Distribution of the work or derivative of the work in any standard (paper) book form is prohibited unless prior permission is obtained from the copyright holder.' to the license reference or copy.

Open Software License, Version 1.0

The Open Software License

v. 1.0

This Open Software License (the "License") applies to any original work of authorship (the "Original Work") whose owner (the "Licensor") has placed the following notice immediately following the copyright notice for the Original Work: "Licensed under the Open Software License version 1.0"

License Terms

- 1) Grant of Copyright License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, non-sublicenseable license to do the following:
- a) to reproduce the Original Work in copies;

- b) to prepare derivative works ("Derivative Works") based upon the Original Work;
- c) to distribute copies of the Original Work and Derivative Works to the public, with the proviso that copies of Original Work or Derivative Works that You distribute shall be licensed under the Open Software License;
- d) to perform the Original Work publicly; and
- e) to display the Original Work publicly.
- 2) Grant of Patent License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, non-sublicenseable license, under patent claims owned or controlled by the Licensor that are embodied in the Original Work as furnished by the Licensor ("Licensed Claims") to make, use, sell and offer for sale the Original Work. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, non-sublicenseable license under the Licensed Claims to make, use, sell and offer for sale Derivative Works.
- 3) Grant of Source Code License. The term "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Original Work for making modifications to it and all available documentation describing how to access and modify the Original Work. Licensor hereby agrees to provide a machine-readable copy of the Source Code of the Original Work along with each copy of the Original Work that Licensor distributes. Licensor reserves the right to satisfy this obligation by placing a machine-readable copy of the Source Code in an information repository reasonably calculated to permit inexpensive and convenient access by You for as long as Licensor continues to distribute the Original Work, and by publishing the address of that information repository in a notice immediately following the copyright notice that applies to the Original Work.
- 4) Exclusions From License Grant. Nothing in this License shall be deemed to grant any rights to trademarks, copyrights, patents, trade secrets or any other intellectual property of Licensor except as expressly stated herein. No patent license is granted to make, use, sell or offer to sell embodiments of any patent claims other than the Licensed Claims defined in Section 2. No right is granted to the trademarks of Licensor even if such marks are included in the Original Work. Nothing in this License shall be interpreted to prohibit Licensor from licensing under different terms from this License any Original Work that Licensor otherwise would have a right to license.

- 5) External Deployment. The term "External Deployment" means the use or distribution of the Original Work or Derivative Works in any way such that the Original Work or Derivative Works may be accessed or used by anyone other than You, whether the Original Work or Derivative Works are distributed to those persons, made available as an application intended for use over a computer network, or used to provide services or otherwise deliver content to anyone other than You. As an express condition for the grants of license hereunder, You agree that any External Deployment by You shall be deemed a distribution and shall be licensed to all under the terms of this License, as prescribed in section 1(c) herein.
- 6) Warranty and Disclaimer of Warranty. LICENSOR WARRANTS THAT THE COPYRIGHT IN AND TO THE ORIGINAL WORK IS OWNED BY THE LICENSOR OR THAT THE ORIGINAL WORK IS DISTRIBUTED BY LICENSOR UNDER A VALID CURRENT LICENSE FROM THE COPYRIGHT OWNER. EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY STATED IN THE IMMEDIATELY PRECEDING SENTENCE, THE ORIGINAL WORK IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE WARRANTY OF NON-INFRINGEMENT AND WARRANTIES THAT THE ORIGINAL WORK IS MERCHANTABLE OR FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY OF THE ORIGINAL WORK IS WITH YOU. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO LICENSE TO ORIGINAL WORK IS GRANTED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.
- 7) Limitation of Liability. UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL THE LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER ARISING AS A RESULT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE ORIGINAL WORK INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PERSON SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

- 8) Acceptance and Termination. Nothing else but this License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) grants You permission to create Derivative Works based upon the Original Work, and any attempt to do so except under the terms of this License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) is expressly prohibited by U.S. copyright law, the equivalent laws of other countries, and by international treaty. Therefore, by exercising any of the rights granted to You in Sections 1 and 2 herein, You indicate Your acceptance of this License and all of its terms and conditions. This license shall terminate immediately and you may no longer exercise any of the rights granted to You by this License upon Your failure to honor the proviso in Section 1(c) herein.
- 9) Mutual Termination for Patent Action. This License shall terminate automatically and You may no longer exercise any of the rights granted to You by this License if You file a lawsuit in any court alleging that any OSI Certified open source software that is licensed under any license containing this "Mutual Termination for Patent Action" clause infringes any patent claims that are essential to use that software.
- 10) Jurisdiction, Venue and Governing Law. You agree that any lawsuit arising under or relating to this License shall be maintained in the courts of the jurisdiction wherein the Licensor resides or in which Licensor conducts its primary business, and under the laws of that jurisdiction excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any use of the Original Work outside the scope of this License or after its termination shall be subject to the requirements and penalties of the U.S. Copyright Act, 17 U.S.C. § 101 et seq., the equivalent laws of other countries, and international treaty. This section shall survive the termination of this License.
- 11) Attorneys Fees. In any action to enforce the terms of this License or seeking damages relating thereto, the prevailing party shall be entitled to recover its costs and expenses, including, without limitation, reasonable attorneys' fees and costs incurred in connection with such action, including any appeal of such action. This section shall survive the termination of this License.
- 12) Miscellaneous. This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable.

13) Definition of "You" in This License. "You" throughout this License, whether in upper or lower case, means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with you. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

This license is Copyright (C) 2002 Lawrence E. Rosen. All rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and distribute this license without modification. This license may not be modified without the express written permission of its copyright owner.

Open Software License, Version 2.1

Open Software License v. 2.1

This Open Software License (the "License") applies to any original work of authorship (the "Original Work") whose owner (the "Licensor") has placed the following notice immediately following the copyright notice for the Original Work:

Licensed under the Open Software License version 2.1

1) Grant of Copyright License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license to do the following:

to reproduce the Original Work in copies;

to prepare derivative works ("Derivative Works") based upon the Original Work;

to distribute copies of the Original Work and Derivative Works to the public, with the proviso that copies of Original Work or Derivative Works that You distribute shall be licensed under the Open Software License;

to perform the Original Work publicly; and

to display the Original Work publicly.

- 2) Grant of Patent License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license, under patent claims owned or controlled by the Licensor that are embodied in the Original Work as furnished by the Licensor, to make, use, sell and offer for sale the Original Work and Derivative Works.
- 3) Grant of Source Code License. The term "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Original Work for making modifications to it and all available documentation describing how to modify the Original Work. Licensor hereby agrees to provide a machine-readable copy of the Source Code of the Original Work along with each copy of the Original Work that Licensor distributes. Licensor reserves the right to satisfy this obligation by placing a machine-readable copy of the Source Code in an information repository reasonably calculated to permit inexpensive and convenient access by You for as long as Licensor continues to distribute the Original Work, and by publishing the address of that information repository in a notice immediately following the copyright notice that applies to the Original Work.
- 4) Exclusions From License Grant. Neither the names of Licensor, nor the names of any contributors to the Original Work, nor any of their trademarks or service marks, may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this Original Work without express prior written permission of the Licensor. Nothing in this License shall be deemed to grant any rights to trademarks, copyrights, patents, trade secrets or any other intellectual property of Licensor except as expressly stated herein. No patent license is granted to make, use, sell or offer to sell embodiments of any patent claims other than the licensed claims defined in Section 2. No right is granted to the trademarks of Licensor even if such marks are included in the Original Work. Nothing in this License shall be interpreted to prohibit Licensor from licensing under different terms from this License any Original Work that Licensor otherwise would have a right to license.
- 5) External Deployment. The term "External Deployment" means the use or distribution of the Original Work or Derivative Works in any way such that the Original Work or Derivative Works may be used by anyone other than You, whether the Original Work or Derivative Works are distributed to those persons or made available as an application intended for use over a computer network. As an express condition for the grants of license hereunder, You agree that any External Deployment by You of a Derivative Work shall be deemed a distribution and shall be licensed to all under the terms of this License, as prescribed in section 1(c) herein.

- 6) Attribution Rights. You must retain, in the Source Code of any Derivative Works that You create, all copyright, patent or trademark notices from the Source Code of the Original Work, as well as any notices of licensing and any descriptive text identified therein as an "Attribution Notice." You must cause the Source Code for any Derivative Works that You create to carry a prominent Attribution Notice reasonably calculated to inform recipients that You have modified the Original Work.
- 7) Warranty of Provenance and Disclaimer of Warranty. Licensor warrants that the copyright in and to the Original Work and the patent rights granted herein by Licensor are owned by the Licensor or are sublicensed to You under the terms of this License with the permission of the contributor(s) of those copyrights and patent rights. Except as expressly stated in the immediately proceeding sentence, the Original Work is provided under this License on an "AS IS" BASIS and WITHOUT WARRANTY, either express or implied, including, without limitation, the warranties of NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY OF THE ORIGINAL WORK IS WITH YOU. This DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY constitutes an essential part of this License. No license to Original Work is granted hereunder except under this disclaimer.
- 8) Limitation of Liability. Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall the Licensor be liable to any person for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or the use of the Original Work including, without limitation, damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses. This limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting from Licensor's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply to You.
- 9) Acceptance and Termination. If You distribute copies of the Original Work or a Derivative Work, You must make a reasonable effort under the circumstances to obtain the express assent of recipients to the terms of this License. Nothing else but this License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) grants You permission to create Derivative Works based upon the Original Work or to exercise any of the rights granted in Section 1 herein, and any attempt to do so except under the terms of this License (or another written agreement between Licensor and You) is expressly prohibited by U.S. copyright law, the equivalent laws of other

countries, and by international treaty. Therefore, by exercising any of the rights granted to You in Section 1 herein, You indicate Your acceptance of this License and all of its terms and conditions. This License shall terminate immediately and you may no longer exercise any of the rights granted to You by this License upon Your failure to honor the proviso in Section 1(c) herein.

- 10) Termination for Patent Action. This License shall terminate automatically and You may no longer exercise any of the rights granted to You by this License as of the date You commence an action, including a cross-claim or counterclaim, against Licensor or any licensee alleging that the Original Work infringes a patent. This termination provision shall not apply for an action alleging patent infringement by combinations of the Original Work with other software or hardware.
- 11) Jurisdiction, Venue and Governing Law. Any action or suit relating to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction wherein the Licensor resides or in which Licensor conducts its primary business, and under the laws of that jurisdiction excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any use of the Original Work outside the scope of this License or after its termination shall be subject to the requirements and penalties of the U.S. Copyright Act, 17 U.S.C. § 101 et seq., the equivalent laws of other countries, and international treaty. This section shall survive the termination of this License.
- 12) Attorneys Fees. In any action to enforce the terms of this License or seeking damages relating thereto, the prevailing party shall be entitled to recover its costs and expenses, including, without limitation, reasonable attorneys' fees and costs incurred in connection with such action, including any appeal of such action. This section shall survive the termination of this License.
- 13) Miscellaneous. This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable.
- 14) Definition of "You" in This License. "You" throughout this License, whether in upper or lower case, means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with you. For purposes of this definition, "control"

means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

15) Right to Use. You may use the Original Work in all ways not otherwise restricted or conditioned by this License or by law, and Licensor promises not to interfere with or be responsible for such uses by You.

This license is Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Lawrence E. Rosen. All rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and distribute this license without modification. This license may not be modified without the express written permission of its copyright owner.

OpenLDAP License

The OpenLDAP Public License Version 2.8, 17 August 2003

Redistribution and use of this software and associated documentation ("Software"), with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions in source form must retain copyright statements and notices,
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce applicable copyright statements and notices, this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution, and
- 3. Redistributions must contain a verbatim copy of this document.

The OpenLDAP Foundation may revise this license from time to time. Each revision is distinguished by a version number. You may use this Software under terms of this license revision or under the terms of any subsequent revision of the license.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OPENLDAP FOUNDATION AND ITS CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OPENLDAP FOUNDATION, ITS CONTRIBUTORS, OR THE AUTHOR(S) OR OWNER(S) OF

THE SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The names of the authors and copyright holders must not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other dealing in this Software without specific, written prior permission. Title to copyright in this Software shall at all times remain with copyright holders.

OpenLDAP is a registered trademark of the OpenLDAP Foundation.

Copyright 1999-2003 The OpenLDAP Foundation, Redwood City, California, USA. All Rights Reserved. Permission to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this document is granted.

OpenSSL and SSLeay Licenses

LICENSE ISSUES

The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the conditions of the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the toolkit. See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are BSD-style Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to OpenSSL please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

OpenSSL License

Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution

- **3.** All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgment: "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
- **4.** The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written permission, please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.
- **5.** Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL" nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written permission of the OpenSSL Project.
- **6.** Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following acknowledgment: "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com). This product includes software written by Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

Original SSLeay License

Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) All rights reserved.

This package is an SSL implementation written by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com). The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.

This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long as the following conditions are aheared to. The following conditions apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA, lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code. The SSL documentation included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright terms except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in the code are not to be removed. If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given attribution as the author of the parts of the library used. This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- **1.** Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- **3.** All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgement: "This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"

 The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the library being used are not cryptographic related :-).
- **4.** If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative thereof) from the apps directory (application code) you must include an acknowledgement: "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com)"

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING

NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The licence and distribution terms for any publically available version or derivative of this code cannot be changed. i.e. this code cannot simply be copied and put under another distribution licence [including the GNU Public Licence.]

OpenSSL License

Copyright (c) 1998-2000 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved. Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgment: This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org)

The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written permission, please contact openssl-core@openssl.org

Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL" nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written permission of the OpenSSL Project.

Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following acknowledgment: "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org)"

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT

SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE. This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com). This product includes software written by Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

OpenSymphony Software License, version 1.1

The OpenSymphony Software License, Version 1.1

(this license is derived and fully compatible with the Apache SoftwareLicense - see http://www.apache.org/LICENSE.txt)

Copyright (c) 2001-2004 The OpenSymphony Group. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must include the following acknowledgment:

"This product includes software developed by the

OpenSymphony Group (http://www.opensymphony.com/)."

Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself, if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.

The names "OpenSymphony" and "The OpenSymphony Group" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written permission, please contact license@opensymphony.com .

Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSymphony" or "XWork", nor may "OpenSymphony" or "XWork" appear in their name, without prior written permission of the OpenSymphony Group.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Oracle Binary Code License Agreement for Java EE Technologies

Oracle Binary Code License Agreement

for Java EE Technologies

ORACLE AMERICA, INC. ("ORACLE"), FOR AND ON BEHALF OF ITSELF AND ITS SUBSIDIARIES AND AFFILIATES UNDER COMMON CONTROL, IS WILLING TO LICENSE THE SOFTWARE TO YOU ONLY UPON THE CONDITION THAT YOU ACCEPT ALL OF THE TERMS CONTAINED IN THIS BINARY CODE LICENSE AGREEMENT AND SUPPLEMENTAL LICENSE TERMS (COLLECTIVELY "AGREEMENT"). PLEASE READ THE AGREEMENT CAREFULLY. BY SELECTING THE "ACCEPT LICENSE AGREEMENT" (OR THE EQUIVALENT) BUTTON AND/OR BY USING THE SOFTWARE YOU ACKNOWLEDGE THAT YOU HAVE READ THE TERMS AND AGREE TO THEM. IF YOU ARE AGREEING TO THESE TERMS ON BEHALF OF A COMPANY OR OTHER LEGAL ENTITY, YOU REPRESENT THAT YOU HAVE THE LEGAL AUTHORITY TO BIND THE LEGAL ENTITY TO THESE TERMS. IF YOU DO NOT HAVE SUCH AUTHORITY, OR IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO BE BOUND BY

THE TERMS, THEN SELECT THE "DECLINE LICENSE AGREEMENT" (OR THE EQUIVALENT) BUTTON AND YOU MUST NOT USE THE SOFTWARE ON THIS SITE OR ANY OTHER MEDIA ON WHICH THE SOFTWARE IS CONTAINED.

- 1. DEFINITIONS. "Software" means the software identified above in binary form that you selected for download, install or use (in the version You selected for download, install or use) from Oracle or its authorized licensees, any other machine readable materials (including, but not limited to, libraries, source files, header files, and data files), any updates or error corrections provided by Oracle, and any user manuals, programming guides and other documentation provided to you by Oracle under this Agreement. "Programs" means Java technology applets and applications intended to run on the Java Platform, Enterprise Edition platform. "README File" means the README file for the Software set forth in the Software or otherwise available from Oracle at or through the following URL: http://www.oracle.com/technetwork/java/javaee/documentation/index.ht ml.
- 2. LICENSE TO USE. Subject to the terms and conditions of this Agreement including, but not limited to, the Java Technology Restrictions of the Supplemental License Terms, Oracle grants you a non-exclusive, non-transferable, limited license without license fees to reproduce and use internally the Software complete and unmodified for the sole purpose of running Programs.
- 3. RESTRICTIONS. Software is copyrighted. Title to Software and all associated intellectual property rights is retained by Oracle and/or its licensors. Unless enforcement is prohibited by applicable law, you may not modify, decompile, or reverse engineer Software. You acknowledge that the Software is developed for general use in a variety of information management applications; it is not developed or intended for use in any inherently dangerous applications, including applications that may create a risk of personal injury. If you use the Software in dangerous applications, then you shall be responsible to take all appropriate fail-safe, backup, redundancy, and other measures to ensure its safe use. Oracle disclaims any express or implied warranty of fitness for such uses. No right, title or interest in or to any trademark, service mark, logo or trade name of Oracle or its licensors is granted under this Agreement. Additional restrictions for developers are set forth in the Supplemental License Terms.
- 4. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY. THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND. ORACLE FURTHER DISCLAIMS ALL

WARRANTIES, EXPRESS AND IMPLIED, INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NONINFRINGEMENT.

- 5. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY. IN NO EVENT SHALL ORACLE BE LIABLE FOR ANY INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, PUNITIVE OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF PROFITS, REVENUE, DATA OR DATA USE, INCURRED BY YOU OR ANY THIRD PARTY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION IN CONTRACT OR TORT, EVEN IF ORACLE HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. ORACLE'S ENTIRE LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES HEREUNDER SHALL IN NO EVENT EXCEED ONE THOUSAND DOLLARS (U.S. \$1,000).
- 6. TERMINATION. This Agreement is effective until terminated. You may terminate this Agreement at any time by destroying all copies of Software. This Agreement will terminate immediately without notice from Oracle if you fail to comply with any provision of this Agreement. Either party may terminate this Agreement immediately should any Software become, or in either party's opinion be likely to become, the subject of a claim of infringement of any intellectual property right. Upon termination, you must destroy all copies of Software.
- 7. EXPORT REGULATIONS. You agree that U.S. export control laws and other applicable export and import laws govern your use of the Software, including technical data; additional information can be found on Oracle's Global Trade Compliance web site (http://www.oracle.com/products/export). You agree that neither the Software nor any direct product thereof will be exported, directly, or indirectly, in violation of these laws, or will be used for any purpose prohibited by these laws including, without limitation, nuclear, chemical, or biological weapons proliferation.
- 8. TRADEMARKS AND LOGOS. You acknowledge and agree as between you and Oracle that Oracle owns the ORACLE and JAVA trademarks and all ORACLE- and JAVA-related trademarks, service marks, logos and other brand designations ("Oracle Marks"), and you agree to comply with the Third Party Usage Guidelines for Oracle Trademarks currently located at http://www.oracle.com/us/legal/third-party-trademarks/index.html. Any use you make of the Oracle Marks inures to Oracle's benefit.
- 9. U.S. GOVERNMENT LICENSE RIGHTS. If Software is being acquired by or on behalf of the U.S. Government or by a U.S. Government prime

contractor or subcontractor (at any tier), then the Government's rights in Software and accompanying documentation shall be only those set forth in this Agreement.

- 10. GOVERNING LAW. This agreement is governed by the substantive and procedural laws of California. You and Oracle agree to submit to the exclusive jurisdiction of, and venue in, the courts of San Francisco, or Santa Clara counties in California in any dispute arising out of or relating to this agreement.
- 11. SEVERABILITY. If any provision of this Agreement is held to be unenforceable, this Agreement will remain in effect with the provision omitted, unless omission would frustrate the intent of the parties, in which case this Agreement will immediately terminate.
- 12. INTEGRATION. This Agreement is the entire agreement between you and Oracle relating to its subject matter. It supersedes all prior or contemporaneous oral or written communications, proposals, representations and warranties and prevails over any conflicting or additional terms of any quote, order, acknowledgment, or other communication between the parties relating to its subject matter during the term of this Agreement. No modification of this Agreement will be binding, unless in writing and signed by an authorized representative of each party.

SUPPLEMENTAL LICENSE TERMS

These Supplemental License Terms add to or modify the terms of the Binary Code License Agreement. Capitalized terms not defined in these Supplemental Terms shall have the same meanings ascribed to them in the Binary Code License Agreement. These Supplemental Terms shall supersede any inconsistent or conflicting terms in the Binary Code License Agreement, or in any license contained within the Software.

A. SOFTWARE INTERNAL USE FOR DEVELOPMENT LICENSE GRANT. Subject to the terms and conditions of this Agreement and restrictions and exceptions set forth in the README File incorporated herein by reference, including, but not limited to the Java Technology Restrictions of these Supplemental Terms, Oracle grants you a non-exclusive, non-transferable, limited license without fees to reproduce internally and use internally the Software complete and unmodified for the purpose of designing, developing, and testing your Programs.

B. LICENSE TO DISTRIBUTE SOFTWARE. Subject to the terms and conditions of this Agreement and restrictions and exceptions set forth in the README File, including, but not limited to the Java Technology Restrictions of these Supplemental Terms, Oracle grants you a non-exclusive, nontransferable, limited license without fees to reproduce and distribute the Software, provided that (i) you distribute the Software complete and unmodified and only bundled as part of, and for the sole purpose of running, your Programs, (ii) the Programs add significant and primary functionality to the Software, (iii) you do not distribute additional software intended to replace any component(s) of the Software, (iv) you do not remove or alter any proprietary legends or notices contained in the Software, (v) you only distribute the Software subject to a license agreement that protects Oracle's interests consistent with the terms contained in this Agreement, and (vi) you agree to defend and indemnify Oracle and its licensors from and against any damages, costs, liabilities, settlement amounts and/or expenses (including attorneys' fees) incurred in connection with any claim, lawsuit or action by any third party that arises or results from the use or distribution of any and all Programs and/or Software. The license set forth in this Section B does not extend to the Software identified in Section D.

C. LICENSE TO DISTRIBUTE REDISTRIBUTABLES. Subject to the terms and conditions of this Agreement and restrictions and exceptions set forth in the README File, including but not limited to the Java Technology Restrictions of these Supplemental Terms, Oracle grants you a nonexclusive, non-transferable, limited license without fees to reproduce and distribute those files specifically identified as redistributable in the README File ("Redistributables") provided that: (i) you distribute the Redistributables complete and unmodified, and only bundled as part of Programs, (ii) the Programs add significant and primary functionality to the Redistributables, (iii) you do not distribute additional software intended to supersede any component(s) of the Redistributables (unless otherwise specified in the applicable README File), (iv) you do not remove or alter any proprietary legends or notices contained in or on the Redistributables, (v) you only distribute the Redistributables pursuant to a license agreement that protects Oracle's interests consistent with the terms contained in the Agreement, (vi) you agree to defend and indemnify Oracle and its licensors from and against any damages, costs, liabilities, settlement amounts and/or expenses (including attorneys' fees) incurred in connection with any claim, lawsuit or action by any third party that arises or results from the use or distribution of any and all Programs and/or Software. The license set forth in this Section C does not extend to the Software identified in Section D.

- D. JAVA TECHNOLOGY RESTRICTIONS. You may not create, modify, or change the behavior of, or authorize your licensees to create, modify, or change the behavior of, classes, interfaces, or subpackages that are in any way identified as "java", "javax", "javafx", "javaee", "sun", "oracle" or similar convention as specified by Oracle in any naming convention designation. You shall not redistribute the Software listed on Schedule 1.
- E. SOURCE CODE. Software may contain source code that, unless expressly licensed for other purposes, is provided solely for reference purposes pursuant to the terms of this Agreement. Source code may not be redistributed unless expressly provided for in this Agreement.
- F. THIRD PARTY CODE. Additional copyright notices and license terms applicable to portions of the Software are set forth in the THIRDPARTYLICENSEREADME file set forth in the Software or otherwise available from Oracle at or through the following URL: http://www.oracle.com/technetwork/java/javaee/documentation/index.ht ml . In addition to any terms and conditions of any third party opensource/freeware license identified in the THIRDPARTYLICENSEREADME file, the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provisions in paragraphs 4 and 5 of the Binary Code License Agreement shall apply to all Software in this distribution.
- G. TERMINATION FOR INFRINGEMENT. Either party may terminate this Agreement immediately should any Software become, or in either party's opinion be likely to become, the subject of a claim of infringement of any intellectual property right.
- H. INSTALLATION AND AUTO-UPDATE. The Software's installation and auto-update processes transmit a limited amount of data to Oracle (or its service provider) about those specific processes to help Oracle understand and optimize them. Oracle does not associate the data with personally identifiable information. You can find more information about the data Oracle collects as a result of your Software download at http://www.oracle.com/technetwork/java/javaee/documentation/index.ht ml.

For inquiries please contact:

Oracle America, Inc., 500 Oracle Parkway,

Redwood Shores, California 94065, USA.

License for Archived Java EE Technologies; Last updated 30 January 2012

Schedule 1 to Supplemental Terms

Non-redistributable Java Technologies:

- Java Platform, Enterprise Edition, Software Development Kit (except those files specifically identified as redistributable in the README File)
- Java Platform, Standard Edition, Software Development Kit
- Java Application Verification Kit (AVK) for Enterprise
- Java Message Service API Demo
- Java Message Service
- Java Platform, Enterprise Edition Deployment API
- Java Database Connectivity (JDBC) API Test Suite
- Java Web Services Developer Pack and Documentation
- Java Web Services Tutorial
- Java Platform, Enterprise Edition Client Provisioning

Oracle Licenses

Oracle Corporation ("ORACLE") ENTITLEMENT for SOFTWARE

Licensee/Company: Entity receiving Software.

Effective Date: Date of delivery of the Software to You.

Software: JavaMail 1.4.4

License Term: Perpetual (subject to termination under the SLA).

Licensed Unit: Software Copy.

Licensed unit Count: Unlimited.

Permitted Uses:

- 1. You may reproduce and use the Software for Your own Individual, Commercial and Research and Instructional Use only for the purposes of designing, developing, testing, and running Your applets and applications ("Programs").
- 2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this Agreement and restrictions and exceptions set forth in the Software's documentation, You may reproduce and distribute portions of Software identified as a redistributable in the documentation (each a "Redistributable"), provided that You comply with the following (note that You may be entitled to reproduce and distribute other portions of the Software not defined in the documentation as a Redistributable under certain other licenses as described in the THIRDPARTYLICENSEREADME, if applicable):
- (a) You distribute Redistributable complete and unmodified and only bundled as part of Your Programs,
- (b) Your Programs add significant and primary functionality to the Redistributable,
- (c) You distribute Redistributable for the sole purpose of running Your Programs,
- (d) You do not distribute additional software intended to replace any component(s) of the Redistributable,
- (e) You do not remove or alter any proprietary legends or notices contained in or on the Redistributable.
- (f) You only distribute the Redistributable subject to a license agreement that protects Oracle's interests consistent with the terms contained in this Agreement, and
- (g) You agree to defend and indemnify Oracle and its licensors from and against any damages, costs, liabilities, settlement amounts and/or expenses (including attorneys' fees) incurred in connection with any claim, lawsuit or action by any third party that arises or results from the use or distribution of any and all Programs and/or Redistributable.
- 3. Java Technology Restrictions. You may not create, modify, or change the behavior of, or authorize Your licensees to create, modify, or change the behavior of, classes, interfaces, or subpackages that are in any way identified as "java", "javax", "sun" or similar convention as specified by Oracle in any naming convention designation.

- 4. No Diagnostic, Maintenance, Repair or Technical Support Services. The scope of Your license does not include any right, express or implied, (i) to access, copy, distribute, display or use the Software to provide diagnostic, maintenance, repair or technical support services for Oracle software or Oracle hardware on behalf of any third party for Your direct or indirect commercial gain or advantage, without Oracle's prior written authorization, or (ii) for any third party to access, copy, distribute, display or use the Software to provide diagnostic, maintenance, repair or technical support services for Oracle software or Oracle hardware on Your behalf for such party's direct or indirect commercial gain or advantage, without Oracle's prior written authorization. The limitations set forth in this paragraph apply to any and all error corrections, patches, updates, and upgrades to the Software You may receive, access, download or otherwise obtain from Oracle.
- 5. Records and Documentation. During the term of the SLA and Entitlement, and for a period of three (3) years thereafter, You agree to keep proper records and documentation of Your compliance with the SLA and Entitlement. Upon Oracle's reasonable request, You will provide copies of such records and documentation to Oracle for the purpose of confirming Your compliance with the terms and conditions of the SLA and Entitlement. This section will survive any termination of the SLA and Entitlement. You may terminate this SLA and Entitlement at any time by destroying all copies of the Software in which case the obligations set forth in Section 7 of the SLA shall apply.

Oracle Corporation ("ORACLE")

SOFTWARE LICENSE AGREEMENT

READ THE TERMS OF THIS AGREEMENT ("AGREEMENT") CAREFULLY BEFORE OPENING SOFTWARE MEDIA PACKAGE. BY OPENING SOFTWARE MEDIA PACKAGE, YOU AGREE TO THE TERMS OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU ARE ACCESSING SOFTWARE ELECTRONICALLY, INDICATE YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF THESE TERMS BY SELECTING THE "ACCEPT" BUTTON AT THE END OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU DO NOT AGREE TO ALL OF THE TERMS, PROMPTLY RETURN THE UNUSED SOFTWARE TO YOUR PLACE OF PURCHASE FOR A REFUND OR, IF SOFTWARE IS ACCESSED ELECTRONICALLY, SELECT THE "DECLINE" (OR "EXIT") BUTTON AT THE END OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU HAVE SEPARATELY AGREED TO LICENSE TERMS ("MASTER TERMS") FOR YOUR LICENSE TO THIS SOFTWARE, THEN SECTIONS 1-6 OF THIS AGREEMENT ("SUPPLEMENTAL LICENSE TERMS") SHALL SUPPLEMENT AND SUPERSEDE THE MASTER TERMS IN RELATION TO THIS SOFTWARE.

1. Definitions.

- (a) "Entitlement" means the collective set of applicable documents authorized by Oracle evidencing your obligation to pay associated fees (if any) for the license, associated Services, and the authorized scope of use of Software under this Agreement.
- (b) "Licensed Unit" means the unit of measure by which your use of Software and/or Service is licensed, as described in your Entitlement.
- (c) "Permitted Use" means the licensed Software use(s) authorized in this Agreement as specified in your Entitlement. The Permitted Use for any bundled Oracle software not specified in your Entitlement will be evaluation use as provided in Section 3.
- (d) "Service" means the service(s) that Oracle or its delegate will provide, if any, as selected in your Entitlement and as further described in the applicable service listings at www.sun.com/service/servicelist.
- (e) "Software" means the Oracle software described in your Entitlement. Also, certain software may be included for evaluation use under Section 3.
- (f) "You" and "Your" means the individual or legal entity specified in the Entitlement, or for evaluation purposes, the entity performing the evaluation.

2. License Grant and Entitlement.

Subject to the terms of your Entitlement, Oracle grants you a nonexclusive, nontransferable limited license to use Software for its Permitted Use for the license term. Your Entitlement will specify (a) Software licensed, (b) the Permitted Use, (c) the license term, and (d) the Licensed Units.

Additionally, if your Entitlement includes Services, then it will also specify the (e) Service and (f) service term.

If your rights to Software or Services are limited in duration and the date such rights begin is other than the purchase date, your Entitlement will provide that beginning date(s).

The Entitlement may be delivered to you in various ways depending on the manner in which you obtain Software and Services, for example, the Entitlement may be provided in your receipt, invoice or your contract with Oracle or authorized Oracle reseller. It may also be in electronic format if you download Software.

3. Permitted Use.

As selected in your Entitlement, one or more of the following Permitted Uses will apply to your use of Software. Unless you have an Entitlement that expressly permits it, you may not use Software for any of the other Permitted Uses. If you don't have an Entitlement, or if your Entitlement doesn't cover additional software delivered to you, then such software is for your Evaluation Use.

- (a) Evaluation Use. You may evaluate Software internally for a period of 90 days from your first use.
- (b) Research and Instructional Use. You may use Software internally to design, develop and test, and also to provide instruction on such uses.
- (c) Individual Use. You may use Software internally for personal, individual use.
- (d) Commercial Use. You may use Software internally for your own commercial purposes.
- (e) Service Provider Use. You may make Software functionality accessible (but not by providing Software itself or through outsourcing services) to your end users in an extranet deployment, but not to your affiliated companies or to government agencies.

4. Licensed Units.

Your Permitted Use is limited to the number of Licensed Units stated in your Entitlement. If you require additional Licensed Units, you will need additional Entitlement(s).

5. Restrictions.

(a) The copies of Software provided to you under this Agreement are licensed, not sold, to you by Oracle. Oracle reserves all rights not expressly granted. (b) You may make a single archival copy of Software, but otherwise may not copy, modify, or distribute Software. However if the Oracle documentation accompanying Software lists specific portions of Software, such as header files, class libraries, reference source code, and/or redistributable files, that may be handled differently, you may do so only as provided in the Oracle documentation. (c) You may not rent, lease, lend or encumber Software. (d) Unless enforcement is prohibited by applicable law, you may not decompile, or reverse engineer Software. (e) The terms and conditions of this Agreement will apply to any Software updates, provided

to you at Oracle's discretion, that replace and/or supplement the original Software, unless such update contains a separate license. (f) You may not publish or provide the results of any benchmark or comparison tests run on Software to any third party without the prior written consent of Oracle. (q) Software is confidential and copyrighted. (h) Unless otherwise specified, if Software is delivered with embedded or bundled software that enables functionality of Software, you may not use such software on a stand-alone basis or use any portion of such software to interoperate with any program (s) other than Software. (i) Software may contain programs that perform automated collection of system data and/or automated software updating services. System data collected through such programs may be used by Oracle, its subcontractors, and its service delivery partners for the purpose of providing you with remote system services and/or improving Oracle's software and systems. (j) Software is not designed, licensed or intended for use in the design, construction, operation or maintenance of any nuclear facility and Oracle and its licensors disclaim any express or implied warranty of fitness for such uses. (k) No right, title or interest in or to any trademark, service mark, logo or trade name of Oracle or its licensors is granted under this Agreement.

6. Java Compatibility and Open Source.

Software may contain Java technology. You may not create additional classes to, or modifications of, the Java technology, except under compatibility requirements available under a separate agreement available at www.java.net.

Oracle supports and benefits from the global community of open source developers, and thanks the community for its important contributions and open standards-based technology, which Oracle has adopted into many of its products.

Please note that portions of Software may be provided with notices and open source licenses from such communities and third parties that govern the use of those portions, and any licenses granted hereunder do not alter any rights and obligations you may have under such open source licenses, however, the disclaimer of warranty and limitation of liability provisions in this Agreement will apply to all Software in this distribution.

7. Term and Termination.

The license and service term are set forth in your Entitlement(s). Your rights under this Agreement will terminate immediately without notice from Oracle if you materially breach it or take any action in derogation of

Oracle's and/or its licensors' rights to Software. Oracle may terminate this Agreement should any Software become, or in Oracle's reasonable opinion likely to become, the subject of a claim of intellectual property infringement or trade secret misappropriation. Upon termination, you will cease use of, and destroy, Software and confirm compliance in writing to Oracle. Sections 1, 5, 6, 7, and 9-15 will survive termination of the Agreement.

8. Limited Warranty.

Oracle warrants to you that for a period of 90 days from the date of purchase, as evidenced by a copy of the receipt, the media on which Software is furnished (if any) will be free of defects in materials and workmanship under normal use. Except for the foregoing, Software is provided "AS IS". Your exclusive remedy and Oracle's entire liability under this limited warranty will be at Oracle's option to replace Software media or refund the fee paid for Software. Some states do not allow limitations on certain implied warranties, so the above may not apply to you. This limited warranty gives you specific legal rights. You may have others, which vary from state to state.

9. Disclaimer of Warranty.

UNLESS SPECIFIED IN THIS AGREEMENT, ALL EXPRESS OR IMPLIED CONDITIONS, REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES, INCLUDING ANY IMPLIED WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGEMENT ARE DISCLAIMED, EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT THAT THESE DISCLAIMERS ARE HELD TO BE LEGALLY INVALID.

10. Limitation of Liability.

TO THE EXTENT NOT PROHIBITED BY LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL ORACLE OR ITS LICENSORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY LOST REVENUE, PROFIT OR DATA, OR FOR SPECIAL, INDIRECT, CONSEQUENTIAL, INCIDENTAL OR PUNITIVE DAMAGES, HOWEVER CAUSED REGARDLESS OF THE THEORY OF LIABILITY, ARISING OUT OF OR RELATED TO THE USE OF OR INABILITY TO USE SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ORACLE HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. In no event will Oracle's liability to you, whether in contract, tort (including negligence), or otherwise, exceed the amount paid by you for Software under this Agreement. The foregoing limitations will apply even if the above stated warranty fails of its essential purpose. Some states do not allow the exclusion of incidental or consequential damages, so some of the terms above may not be applicable to you.

11. Export Regulations.

All Software, documents, technical data, and any other materials delivered under this Agreement are subject to U.S. export control laws and may be subject to export or import regulations in other countries. You agree to comply strictly with these laws and regulations and acknowledge that you have the responsibility to obtain any licenses to export, re-export, or import as may be required after delivery to you.

12. U.S. Government Restricted Rights.

If Software is being acquired by or on behalf of the U.S. Government or by a U.S. Government prime contractor or subcontractor (at any tier), then the Government's rights in Software and accompanying documentation will be only as set forth in this Agreement; this is in accordance with 48 CFR 227.7201 through 227.7202-4 (for Department of Defense (DOD) acquisitions) and with 48 CFR 2.101 and 12.212 (for non-DOD acquisitions).

13. Governing Law.

Any action related to this Agreement will be governed by California law and controlling U.S. federal law. No choice of law rules of any jurisdiction will apply.

14. Severability.

If any provision of this Agreement is held to be unenforceable, this Agreement will remain in effect with the provision omitted, unless omission would frustrate the intent of the parties, in which case this Agreement will immediately terminate.

15. Integration.

This Agreement, including any terms contained in your Entitlement, is the entire agreement between you and Oracle relating to its subject matter. It supersedes all prior or contemporaneous oral or written communications, proposals, representations and warranties and prevails over any conflicting or additional terms of any quote, order, acknowledgment, or other communication between the parties relating to its subject matter during the term of this Agreement. No modification of this Agreement will be binding, unless in writing and signed by an authorized representative of each party.

For inquiries please contact: Oracle Corporation, 500 Oracle Parkway, Redwood Shores, California 94065, USA.

Original SSLeay License

Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com) All rights reserved.

This package is an SSL implementation written by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com). The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.

This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long as the following conditions are adhered to. The following conditions apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA, lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code. The SSL documentation included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright terms except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in the code are not to be removed. If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given attribution as the author of the parts of the library used. This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software must display the following acknowledgement:

"This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"

The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the routines from the library being used are not cryptographic related :-).

4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative thereof) from the apps directory (application code) you must include an acknowledgement:

"This product includes software written by Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com)"

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The licence and distribution terms for any publicly available version or derivative of this code cannot be changed. i.e. this code cannot simply be copied and put under another distribution licence [including the GNU Public Licence.]

PostgreSQL License

PostgreSQL Database Management System (formerly known as Postgres, then as Postgres95)

Portions Copyright (c) 1996-2011, PostgreSQL Global Development Group

Portions Copyright (c) 1994, The Regents of the University of California

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation for any purpose, without fee, and without a written agreement is hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice and this paragraph and the following two paragraphs appear in all copies.

IN NO EVENT SHALL THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA BE LIABLE TO ANY PARTY FOR DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, INCLUDING LOST PROFITS, ARISING OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE AND ITS DOCUMENTATION, EVEN IF THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMS ANY WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE SOFTWARE PROVIDED HEREUNDER IS ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, AND THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA HAS NO OBLIGATIONS TO PROVIDE MAINTENANCE, SUPPORT, UPDATES, ENHANCEMENTS, OR MODIFICATIONS.

PHP License, Version 3.0

The P	HP License, version 3.0
Copyr	right (c) 1999 - 2006 The PHP Group. All rights reserved.
	tribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without fication, is permitted provided that the following conditions are met

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

- 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- 3. The name "PHP" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written permission, please contact group@php.net.
- 4. Products derived from this software may not be called "PHP", nor may "PHP" appear in their name, without prior written permission from group@php.net. You may indicate that your software works in conjunction with PHP by saying "Foo for PHP" instead of calling it "PHP Foo" or "phpfoo"
- 5. The PHP Group may publish revised and/or new versions of the license from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Once covered code has been published under a particular version of the license, you may always continue to use it under the terms of that version. You may also choose to use such covered code under the terms of any subsequent version of the license published by the PHP Group. No one other than the PHP Group has the right to modify the terms applicable to covered code created under this License.
- 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following acknowledgment:

"This product includes PHP, freely available from<http://www.php.net/>".

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PHP DEVELOPMENT TEAM ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PHP DEVELOPMENT TEAM OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many individuals on behalf of the PHP Group.

The PHP Group can be contacted via Email at group@php.net.

For more information about the PHP Group and the PHP project, please see http://www.php.net.

This product includes the Zend Engine, freely available at http://www.zend.com

Pynetlinux License

Copyright (c) 2009, Wurldtech Security Technologies, Inc.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * Neither the name of Wurldtech Security Technologies, Inc. nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL <COPYRIGHT HOLDER> BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Python License

Python 2.6.2 License

A. HISTORY OF THE SOFTWARE

Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see http://www.cwi.nl) in the Netherlands as a successor of a language called ABC. Guido remains Python's principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see http://www.cnri.reston.va.us) in Reston, Virginia where he released several versions of the software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team. In October of the same year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope Corporation, see http://www.zope.com). In 2001, the Python Software Foundation (PSF, see http://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, anon-profit organization created specifically to own Python-related Intellectual Property. Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of the PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see http://www.opensource.org for the Open Source Definition). Historically, most, but not all, Python releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes the various releases.

Releases	Derived from	Year	Owner	GPL- compatible
0.9.0 thru 1.2		1991-1995	CWI	yes
1.3 thru 1.5.2	1.2	1995-1999	CNRI	yes
1.6	1.5.2	2000	CNRI	no
2.0	1.6	2000	BeOpen.com	no
1.6.1	1.6	2001	CNRI	yes (2)
2.1	2.0+1.6.1	2001	PSF	no
2.0.1	2.0+1.6.1	2001	PSF	yes
2.1.1	2.1+2.0.1	2001	PSF	yes
2.2	2.1.1	2001	PSF	yes
2.1.2	2.1.1	2002	PSF	yes
2.1.3	2.1.2	2002	PSF	yes
2.2.1	2.2	2002	PSF	yes
2.2.2	2.2.1	2002	PSF	yes
2.2.3	2.2.2	2003	PSF	yes
2.3	2.2.2	2002-2003	PSF	yes
2.3.1	2.3	2002-2003	PSF	yes
2.3.2	2.3.1	2002-2003	PSF	yes
2.3.3	2.3.2	2002-2003	PSF	yes
2.3.4	2.3.3	2004	PSF	yes
2.3.5	2.3.4	2005	PSF	yes
2.4	2.3	2004	PSF	yes
2.4.1	2.4	2005	PSF	yes
2.4.2	2.4.1	2005	PSF	yes
2.4.3	2.4.2	2006	PSF	yes
2.5	2.4	2006	PSF	yes

Footnotes:

- (1) GPL-compatible doesn't mean that we're distributing Python under the GPL. All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute a modified version without making your changes open source. The GPL-compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with other software that is released under the GPL; the others don't.
- (2) According to Richard Stallman, 1.6.1 is not GPL-compatible, because its license has a choice of law clause. According to CNRI, however, Stallman's lawyer has told CNRI's lawyer that 1.6.1 is "not incompatible" with the GPL.

Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido's direction to make these releases possible.

B. TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR ACCESSING OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
=======================================
PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2

- 1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation ("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and its associated documentation.
- 2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All Rights Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.
- 3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made to Python.
- 4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS" basis. PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.
- 5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON, OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.
- 6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material breach of its terms and conditions.

- 7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee. This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any third party.
- 8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

Python Software Foundation License, version 2

Python Software Foundation License

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2

- 1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation ("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and its associated documentation.
- 2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All Rights Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.
- 3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made to Python.
- 4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS" basis. PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

- 5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON, OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.
- 6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material breach of its terms and conditions.
- 7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee. This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any third party.
- 8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

Ruby License

Ruby is copyrighted free software by Yukihiro Matsumoto <matz@netlab.co.jp>.

You can redistribute it and/or modify it under either the terms of the GPL (see COPYING.txt file), or the conditions below:

- 1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the software without restriction, provided that you duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated disclaimers.
- 2. You may modify your copy of the software in any way, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
- a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make them Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet or an equivalent medium, or by allowing the author to include your modifications in the software.
- b) use the modified software only within your corporation or organization.
- c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict with standard executables, which must also be provided.
- d) make other distribution arrangements with the author.

- 3. You may distribute the software in object code or executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
- a) distribute the executables and library files of the software, together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on where to get the original distribution.
- b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of the software.
- c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, with instructions on where to get the original software distribution.
- d) make other distribution arrangements with the author.
- 4. You may modify and include the part of the software into any other software (possibly commercial). But some files in the distribution are not written by the author, so that they are not under this terms. They are gc.c (partly), utils.c(partly), regex.[ch], st.[ch] and some files under the ./missing directory. See each file for the copying condition.
- 5. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as output from the software do not automatically fall under the copyright of the software, but belong to whomever generated them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this software.
- 6. THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

Sendmail License

SENDMAIL LICENSE

The following license terms and conditions apply, unless a redistribution agreement or other license is obtained from Sendmail, Inc., 6475 Christie Ave, Third Floor, Emeryville, CA 94608, USA, or by electronic mail at license@sendmail.com.

License Terms:

Use, Modification and Redistribution (including distribution of any modified or derived work) in source and binary forms is permitted only if each of the following conditions is met:

- 1. Redistributions qualify as "freeware" or "Open Source Software" under one of the following terms:
- (a) Redistributions are made at no charge beyond the reasonable cost of materials and delivery.
- (b) Redistributions are accompanied by a copy of the Source Code or by an irrevocable offer to provide a copy of the Source Code for up to three years at the cost of materials and delivery. Such redistributions must allow further use, modification, and redistribution of the Source Code under substantially the same terms as this license. For the purposes of redistribution "Source Code" means the complete compilable and linkable source code of sendmail and associated libraries and utilities in the sendmail distribution including all modifications.
- 2. Redistributions of Source Code must retain the copyright notices as they appear in each Source Code file, these license terms, and the disclaimer/limitation of liability set forth as paragraph 6 below.
- 3. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the Copyright Notice, these license terms, and the disclaimer/limitation of liability set forth as paragraph 6 below, in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution. For the purposes of binary distribution the "Copyright Notice" refers to the following language: "Copyright (c) 1998-2012 Sendmail, Inc. All rights reserved."
- 4. Neither the name of Sendmail, Inc. nor the University of California nor names of their contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission. The name "sendmail" is a trademark of Sendmail, Inc.
- 5. All redistributions must comply with the conditions imposed by the University of California on certain embedded code, which copyright Notice and conditions for redistribution are as follows:
- (a) Copyright (c) 1988, 1993 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.
- (b) Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- (i) Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- (ii) Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- (iii) Neither the name of the University nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.
- 6. Disclaimer/Limitation of Liability: THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY SENDMAIL, INC. AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL SENDMAIL, INC., THE REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

\$Revision: 8.13 \$, Last updated \$Date: 2004/05/11 23:57:57 \$

Sleepycat License

The Sleepycat License Copyright (c) 1990-1999 Sleepycat Software. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Redistributions in any form must be accompanied by information on how to obtain complete source code for the DB software and any accompanying software that uses the DB software. The source code must

either be included in the distribution or be available for no more than the cost of distribution plus a nominal fee, and must be freely redistributable under reasonable conditions. For an executable file, complete source code means the source code for all modules it contains. It does not include source code for modules or files that typically accompany the major components of the operating system on which the executable file runs.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY SLEEPYCAT SOFTWARE ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR NON-INFRINGEMENT, ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL SLEEPYCAT SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1990, 1993, 1994, 1995 The Regents of the University of California. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Neither the name of the University nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE REGENTS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF

SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1995, 1996 The President and Fellows of Harvard University. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- Neither the name of the University nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY HARVARD AND ITS CONTRIBUTORS `AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL HARVARD OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Sun Industry Standards Source License

Sun Industry Standards Source License - Version 1.1

1.0 DEFINITIONS

- 1.1 "Commercial Use" means distribution or otherwise making the Original Code available to a third party.
- 1.2 "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original Code, and the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.
- 1.3 "Electronic Distribution Mechanism" means a mechanism generally accepted in the software development community for the electronic transfer of data.
- 1.4 "Executable" means Original Code in any form other than Source Code.
- 1.5 "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity identified as the Initial Developer in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit A.
- 1.6 "Larger Work" means a work which combines Original Code or portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.
- 1.7 "License" means this document.
- 1.8 "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
- 1.9 "Modifications" means any addition to or deletion from the substance or structure of either the Original Code or any previous Modifications. A Modification is:
- A. Any addition to or deletion from the contents of a file containing Original Code or previous Modifications.
- B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Code or previous Modifications.
- 1.10 "Original Code" means Source Code of computer software code which is described in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit A as Original Code.
- 1.11 "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

- 1.12 "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Original Code for making modifications to it, including all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, or scripts used to control compilation and installation of an Executable.
- 1.13 "Standards" means the standards identified in Exhibit B.
- 1.14 "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this License or a future version of this License issued under Section 6.1. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2.0 SOURCE CODE LICENSE

2.1 The Initial Developer Grant

The Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license, subject to third party intellectual property claims:

- (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer to use, reproduce, modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Code (or portions thereof) with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
- (b) under Patents Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of Original Code, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Code (or portions thereof).
- (c) the licenses granted in this Section 2.1(a) and (b) are effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes Original Code under the terms of this License.
- (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted: 1) for code that You delete from the Original Code; 2) separate from the Original Code; or 3) for infringements caused by: i) the modification of the Original Code or ii) the combination of the Original Code with other software or devices, including but not limited to Modifications.

3.0 DISTRIBUTION OBLIGATIONS

3.1 Application of License.

The Source Code version of Original Code may be distributed only under the terms of this License or a future version of this License released under Section 6.1, and You must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code You distribute. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Source Code version that alters or restricts the applicable version of this License or the recipients' rights hereunder. Your license for shipment of the Contributor Version is conditioned upon Your full compliance with this Section. The Modifications which You create must comply with all requirements set out by the Standards body in effect one hundred twenty (120) days before You ship the Contributor Version. In the event that the Modifications do not meet such requirements, You agree to publish either (i) any deviation from the Standards protocol resulting from implementation of Your Modifications and a reference implementation of Your Modifications or (ii) Your Modifications in Source Code form, and to make any such deviation and reference implementation or Modifications available to all third parties under the same terms as this license on a royalty free basis within thirty (30) days of Your first customer shipment of Your Modifications.

3.2 Required Notices.

You must duplicate the notice in Exhibit A in each file of the Source Code. If it is not possible to put such notice in a particular Source Code file due to its structure, then You must include such notice in a location (such as a relevant directory) where a user would be likely to look for such a notice. If You created one or more Modification(s) You may add Your name as a Contributor to the notice described in Exhibit A. You must also duplicate this License in any documentation for the Source Code where You describe recipients' rights or ownership rights relating to Initial Code. You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Your version of the Code. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial Developer. You must make it absolutely clear than any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

3.3 Distribution of Executable Versions.

You may distribute Original Code in Executable and Source form only if the requirements of Sections 3.1 and 3.2 have been met for that Original Code, and if You include a notice stating that the Source Code version of the Original Code is available under the terms of this License. The notice must

be conspicuously included in any notice in an Executable or Source versions, related documentation or collateral in which You describe recipients' rights relating to the Original Code. You may distribute the Executable and Source versions of Your version of the Code or ownership rights under a license of Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License. If You distribute the Executable and Source versions under a different license You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer for any liability incurred by the Initial Developer as a result of any such terms You offer.

3.4 Larger Works.

You may create a Larger Work by combining Original Code with other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Original Code.

4.0 INABILITY TO COMPLY DUE TO STATUTE OR REGULATION

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this License with respect to some or all of the Original Code due to statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be included in the LEGAL file described in Section 3.2 and must be included with all distributions of the Source Code. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5.0 APPLICATION OF THIS LICENSE

This License applies to code to which the Initial Developer has attached the notice in Exhibit A and to related Modifications as set out in Section 3.1.

6.0 VERSIONS OF THE LICENSE

6.1 New Versions.

Sun may publish revised and/or new versions of the License from time to time. Each version will be given a distinguishing version number.

6.2 Effect of New Versions.

Once Original Code has been published under a particular version of the License, You may always continue to use it under the terms of that version. You may also choose to use such Original Code under the terms of any subsequent version of the License published by Sun. No one other than Sun has the right to modify the terms applicable to Original Code.

7.0 DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY

ORIGINAL CODE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE ORIGINAL CODE IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE ORIGINAL CODE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY ORIGINAL CODE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY ORIGINAL CODE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

8.0 TERMINATION

- 8.1 This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. All sublicenses to the Original Code which are properly granted shall survive any termination of this License. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License shall survive.
- 8.2 In the event of termination under Section 8.1 above, all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder prior to termination shall survive termination.

9.0 LIMIT OF LIABILITY

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF ORIGINAL CODE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF GOODWILL,

WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

10.0 U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS

U.S. Government: If this Software is being acquired by or on behalf of the U.S. Government or by a U.S. Government prime contractor or subcontractor (at any tier), then the Government's rights in the Software and accompanying documentation shall be only as set forth in this license; this is in accordance with 48 C.F.R. 227.7201 through 227.7202-4 (for Department of Defense (DoD) acquisitions) and with 48 C.F.R. 2.101 and 12.212 (for non-DoD acquisitions).

11.0 MISCELLANEOUS

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by California law provisions (except to the extent applicable law, if any, provides otherwise), excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. With respect to disputes in which at least one party is a citizen of, or an entity chartered or registered to do business in the United States of America, any litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, California, with the losing party responsible for costs, including without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License.

Unicode Character Database License

Unicode Character Database Terms of Use

Disclaimer

The Unicode Character Database is provided as is by Unicode, Inc. No claims are made as to fitness for any particular purpose. No warranties of any kind are expressed or implied. The recipient agrees to determine applicability of information provided. If this file has been purchased on magnetic or optical media from Unicode, Inc., the sole remedy for any claim will be exchange of defective media within 90 days of receipt.

This disclaimer is applicable for all other data files accompanying the Unicode Character Database, some of which have been compiled by the Unicode Consortium, and some of which have been supplied by other sources.

Limitations on Rights to Redistribute This Data

Recipient is granted the right to make copies in any form for internal distribution and to freely use the in formation supplied in the creation of products supporting the UnicodeTM Standard. The files in the Unicode Character Database can be redistributed to third parties or other organizations (whether for profit or not) as long as this notice and the disclaimer notice are retained. Information can be extracted from these files and used in documentation or programs, as long as there is an accompanying notice indicating the source.

Vim License

VIM LICENSE

- I) There are no restrictions on distributing unmodified copies of Vim except that they must include this license text. You can also distribute unmodified parts of Vim, likewise unrestricted except that they must include this license text. You are also allowed to include executables that you made from the unmodified Vim sources, plus your own usage examples and Vim scripts.
- II) It is allowed to distribute a modified (or extended) version of Vim, including executables and/or source code, when the following four conditions are met:

- 1) This license text must be included unmodified.
- 2) The modified Vim must be distributed in one of the following five ways:
 - a) If you make changes to Vim yourself, you must clearly describe in the distribution how to contact you. When the maintainer asks you (in any way) for a copy of the modified Vim you distributed, you must make your changes, including source code, available to the maintainer without fee. The maintainer reserves the right to include your changes in the official version of Vim. What the maintainer will do with your changes and under what license they will be distributed is negotiable. If there has been no negotiation then this license, or a later version, also applies to your changes.

The current maintainer is Bram Moolenaar <Bram@vim.org>. If this changes it will be announced in appropriate places (most likely vim.sf.net, www.vim.org and/or comp.editors). When it is completely impossible to contact the maintainer, the obligation to send him your changes ceases. Once the maintainer has confirmed that he has received your changes they will not have to be sent again.

- b) If you have received a modified Vim that was distributed as mentioned under a) you are allowed to further distribute it unmodified, as mentioned at I). If you make additional changes the text under a) applies to those changes.
- c) Provide all the changes, including source code, with every copy of the modified Vim you distribute. This may be done in the form of a context diff. You can choose what license to use for new code you add. The changes and their license must not restrict others from making their own changes to the official version of Vim.
- d) When you have a modified Vim which includes changes as mentioned under c), you can distribute it without the source code for the changes if the following three conditions are met:
 - The license that applies to the changes permits you to distribute the changes to the Vim maintainer without fee or restriction, and permits the Vim maintainer to include the changes in the official version of Vim without fee or restriction.

- You keep the changes for at least three years after last distributing the corresponding modified Vim. When the maintainer or someone who you distributed the modified Vim to asks you (in any way) for the changes within this period, you must make them available to him.
- You clearly describe in the distribution how to contact you. This contact information must remain valid for at least three years after last distributing the corresponding modified Vim, or as long as possible.
- e) When the GNU General Public License (GPL) applies to the changes, you can distribute the modified Vim under the GNU GPL version 2 or any later version.
- 3) A message must be added, at least in the output of the ":version" command and in the intro screen, such that the user of the modified Vim is able to see that it was modified. When distributing as mentioned under 2)e) adding the message is only required for as far as this does not conflict with the license used for the changes.
- 4) The contact information as required under 2)a) and 2)d) must not be removed or changed, except that the person himself can make corrections.
- III) If you distribute a modified version of Vim, you are encouraged to use the Vim license for your changes and make them available to the maintainer, including the source code. The preferred way to do this is by email or by uploading the files to a server and e-mailing the URL. If the number of changes is small (e.g., a modified Makefile) e-mailing a context diff will do. The e-mail address to be used is <maintainer@vim.org>
- IV) It is not allowed to remove this license from the distribution of the Vim sources, parts of it or from a modified version. You may use this license for previous Vim releases instead of the license that they came with, at your option.

Note:

- If you are happy with Vim, please express that by reading the rest of this file and consider helping needy children in Uganda.
- If you want to support further Vim development consider becoming a |sponsor|. The money goes to Uganda anyway.

- According to Richard Stallman the Vim license is GNU GPL compatible. A few minor changes have been made since he checked it, but that should not make a difference.
- If you link Vim with a library that goes under the GNU GPL, this limits further distribution to the GNU GPL. Also when you didn't actually change anything in Vim.
- Once a change is included that goes under the GNU GPL, this forces all further changes to also be made under the GNU GPL or a compatible license.
- If you distribute a modified version of Vim, you can include your name and contact information with the "--with-modified-by" configure argument or the MODIFIED BY define.

W3C Software Notice and License

This work (and included software, documentation such as READMEs, or other related items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the following license.

License

By obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and conditions.

Permission to copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation, with or without modification, for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, provided that you include the following on ALL copies of the software and documentation or portions thereof, including modifications:

The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the redistributed or derivative work.

Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or terms and conditions. If none exist, the W3C Software Short Notice should be included (hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) within the body of any redistributed or derivative code.

Notice of any changes or modifications to the files, including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the location from which the code is derived.)

Disclaimers

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written prior permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated documentation will at all times remain with copyright holders.

Notes

This version: http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-software-20021231

This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on December 31 2002. This version removes the copyright ownership notice such that this license can be used with materials other than those owned by the W3C, reflects that ERCIM is now a host of the W3C, includes references to this specific dated version of the license, and removes the ambiguous grant of "use". Otherwise, this version is the same as the previous version and is written so as to preserve the Free Software Foundation's assessment of GPL compatibility and OSI's certification under the Open Source Definition.

zlib License

zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression library version 1.2.2, October 3rd, 2004

Copyright (C) 1995-2004 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

This software is provided 'as-is', with out any express or implied warranty. In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages arising from the use of this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose, including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it freely, subject to the following restrictions:

- 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would be appreciated but is not required.
- 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
- 3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source distribution.

Jean-loup Gailly jloup@gzip.org
Mark Adler madler@alumni.caltech.edu

License exception

The GNU Crypto is licensed under the terms of the GNU General Public License with the library exception . The exception is:

"As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your version."













